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1 TV students earn all A’s
students in

Valley High
School earned straight

A&# during the third

grading period, accord-

ing to an honor roll re-

leased by the school,
Honor roll students,

listed by classes, are:

SENIOR: All A&#3 Adele

Cumberland, Linda Deck-

er, Lana Hunter, David

‘Koldyke, JoAnn Kroft,.
All A&# and B&#3 Lisa

Boggs, Frances Bolen,
Kim Bush, Martha Creech,
Carol Crissinger, Ther-
esa Edwards, Carol Faw-

ley, Cindy Fawley, Jim
Johnson, Marla Leffert,
Becky Norman, Sharon

Osburn, Chris Parker,
Steve Schipper, Phyllis
Schreckengost, Dena Sh-=

river, Deborah Sterk.

JUNIOR: All A&#3 Shar-

on Burkett, Linda Cop-
len, Patty Felts, Holly
Long, Glenda Mark, Tod

Miner, Berry Snipes.
All A&# and B&#3 Terri

Alderfer, JoEllen Boggs,
Jeri Davis, Lisa Doran,
Brett Hackworth, John

Hill, Nina Hill, Lyle
Hoffer, Rita Murcia,

Lucy Nyenhuis, Dawn Ro-

berts, Rex Wiley.
SOPHOMORE: All A&#3

Vernon Goodman, Sheila

Shewman, Sherri Snipes,
Brian Welch, All A&#

and B&#3 Debi Blackburn,
Gail Bornmann, Alicia

Dickerhoff, Jill Haney,
Vicki Kline, Jeffrey

Eighteen
Tippecanoe

McKee, Terry Menzie, Di-
anna Peters, Kirk Rob-

inson, Melva Smith.
FRESHMAN: AlL1L A&#3

Mary Ann Nyenhuis, Ter-

esa Petrosky. All A&#
and B&#3 Jim -Bazini,

Patty Blankenship, Lori

Crippen, Mona Haag, Hea-

ther Long, Craig Morris,
Rita Rohrer, Robin Se-

crist, Pam Vaughn, Cathy
Welch, Julie Zumbaugh
and Ray Rockhill.

Hir par caretak
Member of the Mentone

Town Board hired Jerry.
Hudson Sr. .and Jerry
Hudson Jr. as caretak-

er for the Mentone ceme-

tery and park at their

Monday night meeting
and tabled applications
for a deputy marshall.

They also:

+ Adopted a comprehen-
sive plan, zoning ordi-

nance, subdivision con-

trol ordinance. and mo-

bile home park ordinance

as certified by the Kos-

ciusko Co, area plan
commission, effective

March 1, 1975,

+ Decided to erect

&qu trespassing&qu signs
at the entrance of the

cemetery as well as to

the ten and

_

one-half

acre tract of Land re-

cently purchased from

Mr. and Mrs, Howard Horn

for cemetery expansion.
The new area, joined to

the old by a bridge a-

cross the creek, has be-

come a favorite snowmo-

biling area, according
to reports, and it was

hoped the signs: would

be effective in stopping
this practice... It was

noted that many trespas-
sers frequent the ceme-

tery, and members voted
that offenders’ be ar-

rested.

Mama Kitty:a

one is certain of
Mama age, but
it&#3 estimate
that she&#39 at least 21,
possibly even 22-years

old.
The aged calico cat,

content to-live out her
retirement years in the

basement of the Roy Sch-
ippers&# home on R. 1,
Akron, joined the family
when the oldest children

were so: little &quot;M
Kitty&q was the only

name they could say
easily. She has remain-

No

fl
:

PINEWOOD DERBY WINNERS from Burket Cub Scout Troop 3782 display their

cars and ribbons following Thursday night’s competition.

Darrell Swick;
Jed Smith,

Kneeling are: Danny Shepherd,

left,
place;

first.

are:

Leo Lopez;

with the best looking car,

Scott Lowe, D. Jwere Rick Kauffman,

Joe Ousley;
second;

and Bruce East.

Jim Anderson;
David Shepherd and John Smithson

Gregg Huntsburger
Not present for the picture

Ware and Blair Wall.

from

third

Standing,
Tom Kistler,

named the one

Akron

Akron,

MAMA KITTY is held by

1, Akron.

cat with more

By Ann Sheetz

ed ever since, a play-
ful pet for the four

Schipper youngsters, a

not so playful family
retainer for the first

grandchild, With age
has come a tendancy to

be crabby, and she just
isn&#39 up to being a

child&#39;s pet any longer,
but she tolerates small

fry--from a distance.
Now semi-toothless and

unable to defend herself
from aggressors in the

outside world, she hap-
pily confines her exis-

tence to the warmth of

the basement, rousing
herself from long naps

only to eat. But even

eating is not the fun

it once was, and she&#39

become a fussy eater.

TV musicians
Dawn Arnett, a student

Tippecanoe Valley
High School, qualified
to participate in the

state music contest in

Indianapolis on Feb. 15

at the recent N.I.S.B.0.

V.A. vocal and piano
contest at John Adams

High School, So. Bend.

in

Receiving superior
ratings were Gail Born-

mann, John Hill, Nina

Hill, Vernon Goodman,
Kenneth Goodman, Kath-

leen King, piano solos;
Teresa Remy and Dawn Ar-

nett, vocal solos; Gail
Bornmann and Terri Kin-

dig, piano duet; Barbara
and Sandy Dunnuck, piano
duet, and Glenda Mark

and Nina Hill, vocal du-
et.

library

Indiana

~

46010

owner Evelyn Schipper, R.

than 9 lives

The cat that once re-

lished table scraps and

hamburger, now prefers
chicken and tuna cat-

food and water. She de-

tests milk, apparently
having tired of it.

A mother many times

over, Mama Kitty&#39 off-

spring have long since
left home, many of them

permanently, but Mama

Kitty, still a sleek,

healthy-looking cat in-

spite of her advanced

age, lives on.

The Schippers suspect
she surely must be one

of the oldest, if not

the oldest, cats in the

state.

Does anyone
one older?

know of

win honors
Receiving good rat-

ings were Terri Kindig,
Ann Lash, Chris Bazini,

Sharon Detwiler, Barb

Dunnuck, Jennifer Pyle,
Cheryl Reed, Sandra Dun-

nuck, piano solos; Mary
Dorsey, vocal solo;
Francie Hackworth and

Mary Dorsey, piano duet,
and Gail Bornmann and

Jill Haney, vocal duet.

Receives M

Mark D, Flohr, R. l,
Akron, recently receiv-

ed a Master of Science

degree from the Univer-

sity of Illinois at Ur-

bana-Champaign.



Dear Editor:

Fulton Co. Historical

Society memberships are

on a yearly basis (from
January to December) so

1975 dues are now pay-
able. We would Like to

urge all interested per-
sons .to send in their

dues. now, thus saving
the Historical Society
the cost of sending out

statements. The money
saved could then be us-

ed. to help preserve our

county “history, recon-

struct the

etc.

Choose the type mem-

bership. you -want: $3
regular;

people under 18 years
of age; $10 sponsor to

help: publish quarter-
lies; -$30 life member.
Everyone is invited to

join. Last year we had
322 regular members,
nine junior members, 12

sponsors, 13 new life
members, 24 old life
members, making a total
of 380.

At the same time, you

may wish tomake a dona-

tion to the Log Cabin

and Bicentennial Fund,
Names of those who give

$10 or more will be

placed inthe log cabin.

log cabin,

In our research .of
one-room schools, . we

have a mystery that

needs your help to clear

up. Where was Little

Egypt school? It was

closed in 1901 when the

pupils went to McKinley.
Was Pucky Huddle on the
Ft. Wayne road where

George Thompson lives
or .was it on the next

road north? Maybe the
school on 200 No. was

Little Egypt? Some pe-
ople say Lake View sch-=

ool in Newcastle town-

ship was called Pucky
Huddle because of the

$1 junior for
!

cluster of cabins near-

by ‘which :was called

Pucky.Huddle. Does any-
one have ,a picture or

souvenir school booklet

from one of these sch-

ools? Call me ,if you
have any information on

this, please.
Thank you for

interest.
.

Shirley Willard,
President, Fulton Co.

Historical Society

your

By Mrs.

Jill Butt spent Sat-

urday evening with Mrs.

Earl Butt.
.

Mrs. Earl Butt spent
Sunday .with Lyle Butt

and children.
Thelma Kanouse of Ro-

chester. was a Sunday
dinner guest of Mr. and

Mrs. Bob Stout and dau-

ghters. :

Mr. and: Mrs. Robert

Roser and family enter-

tained his sisters Sun-

day afternoon. Attend-

ing were :Mr. and Mrs.

Houston Shaffer, Urbana,
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Houli-
han and family and Mr.
and Mrs. Harold Atkin-

son and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Kroft,

Mr. and Mrs. E.D. Kroft

of Rochester were supper
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W invite you to

come in and

register for
&
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SNYDER’
JEWELR CLUB

717 Main’ Rochester
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MENS & BOYS JACKETS COATS

SWEATERS - SPORT SHIRT

KNIT SHIRTS -

WOMENS & GIRLS COATS -

LONG SLEEVE BLOUSES -

SKIRTS -

HATS CAPS

PANT SUITS

SWEATERS

JACKETS

NEW ARRIVAL
SILHOUETTE LACE

NEW LACE-LIKE PLASTI€ WITH HUNDREDS OF

USES FOR THE HOME.

CLEAN - LONG WEARING.

W are your bonus store.

COLORFUL -

99¢ vp.:

Shop with us

EASY TO

regularly and see your bonus grow. Save

to 5 everyday on all

sale items.

COOPER

purchases including

DEPT
STORE

YOUR BONUS STORE
Mentone

Open Friday evenings

Sum News
Harvey Arthur

Persons recently ap-

pearing in Abe Caldwell&#39;s
Justice of the Peace

Court were: =

Kenneth Howard, Akron,
no muffler, $28.

Hargus Adams, -Silver

Lake, public intoxica-

tion, $34,
Robert McGuire, Roch-

ester, leaving the scene

of an accident,~$47.
Leo Mahoney, Walker-

ton, speeding, $37.
Maurice Blue, South

Bend, speeding, $37.
William Cornwell,

Greentown, speeding,
$47.

Bobby May, Goshen,
speeding, $37.

Ed Hulet, Kokomo,
speeding, $37.

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Merl Kroft in Denver

honoring Emma Kroft&#39;s
91st birthday.

Mr. andMrs. Lyle Bam-

merlin, Beth and Betsy,
were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Ruth Bammerlin,

and Mr, and Mrs. Ronnie

Fites of Macy called in

the afternoon.

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Arthur and family were

Saturday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Marvin

Thompson and family.
Mr. and Mrs.: Harvey

Arthur and daughters
were Sunday supper gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. El-

wood Arthur.

Plans for the next

Christmas party were

discussed at the Feb,
4th meeting of the Sum-
mit Club in the home of

Mrs. Bob Stout. Members
decided to purchase the

meat and have the party
in a member&#39 home in-

stead of going to a res-

taurant, Mrs. Stout

gave devotions with &quot;
Lord&#39 Prayer&q follow-
ing. “Take Time To Be

Holy& was sung by the

group. The club also
decided to take food to

shut-ins, Games were

played with Mrs. Joe

Kroft, Mrs. Bob Roser,
Mrs. Harvey Arthur as

winners. Ruth Hileman

was the lucky lady. Re-

freshments were served
to Mrs. Lyle Bammerlin
and Betsy, Ruth Bammer-

lin, Mrs. Harvey Arthur,
Mrs. Earl Butt, Mrs,
Lonnie Schipper, Ruth

Hileman, Mrs. Joe Kroft,
Mrs. Bob Roser and Janie

and Mrs. Bob Stout.

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis

Gruenewald, Tindall AFB,
Panama City, Fla., are

parents of a seven pound,
ten ounce son, Steven

Michael, born Jan. 30.
Grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. Freeman Gruenewald,
R. 5, Warsaw, and Mr,
and Mrs. PatWalsh, Men-

tone,

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas
Bailey, Akron, are par-
ents of a son born at

Murphy Medical Center.
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Ruby Woodwar Elk-—
hart, speeding, $42.

John L. Miller, Mun-

cie, speeding, $37.
Gerald McVay, Delphi,

speeding, $37.
James Geagan, Dowag-

iac, Mi., speeding, $37.
Gerald Spencer, War-

saw, speeding, $37,
James Stanz, So. Bend,

speeding, $37.
James Jagger, Colum-

biaCity, speeding, $42.
Fred Tarter, Akron,

no muffler, $32.
Joseph Donovan, Ohio,

speeding, $37.
Robt. Péterson, Gris-

som B, speeding, $37.

“Charles D, Adams, La-

gro, speeding, $37.
Glenn Lawrence, Res-

eda, Calif., speeding,
$37.

- Anselmo Infanti, Men-

_tone, no operator&#39;s li-

cense, $32.
Walter Ellis, Indian-

apolis, speeding, $42.
Jimmie Geyer, Green-

S.C., speeding,

Otto Krohn, Plymouth,
speeding, $37.

WEDDIN PHOTO
and
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|
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collection of drap-
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Thi Wa News ”

60 YEARS AGO .

At the regular meeting of the Library Board
last Monday evening, the following officers
were elected. President, J. D. Heighway;

Vice-President, Fred Blackburn; Secretary
is Dessa Sayger. It was decided to close the
library for two weeks on account of scarlet
fever. No books will be taken back during
that time. nor will fines be charged for the
period during which the library is closed.

Mrs. John Dolmatch was here a day or two
this week with her daughter.

On last Sunday, Mr. and Mrs. C. W. Pontius
south of town celebrated their silver wedding
anniversary, Those present were F. O. Ponti-

us and family, Huntington, James Wilkinson
and family, Ed Stewart and wife of Peru, Eth-
el and Amy Shaffer, Gilead, Mrs. S. K. Snoke
and Marie, Nathan Pontius and Mrs. Pontius

Sunday school class, Mr. and Mrs. Roy Miller,
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Dickerhoff, Susie and Dos-
cha Dickerhoff, Ethel Miller, Eva Hoffman and

Tressie Eber,
Uncle Samy Johnson is not quite so strong

this winter, He is suffering with his stomach
that sometimes affects the heart.

Frank Beikand his sister are repapering and
painting their brick room on the south side

of Main street this week. It will be occupied
by the Swastika Theatre company very soon.

This is the first move preparatory to building
that new block on the corner.

Cordia Weller has a very sore left hand.
Last Friday he was backing his wagon in the
shed which is on the side hill and the wag-

on started off pell mell. Cordia grabbed to stop
it and the wagon tongue pealed the flesh from
the forefinger.

39 YEARS AGO

Honoring Ralph Waechter, a birthday surprise
party was given for himat the home of his par-
ents Monday evening, Present wereMr. and Mrs.
James Rittenhouse, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Lamo-=
ree of Silver Lake, Mr. and Mrs. Ed Keeber of

Rochester and Paul Lamoree,
Last Thursday evening in the home of the

bride&#39;s parents, Miss Mary Rachel Morris, dau-
ghter of Mr. and Mrs. C. S. Morris of Beaver

Dam Lake, became the bride of Willis Manford
Swick, son of Mr. and Mrs. Herman Swick.

Miss Irene Bowen has returned home from the
hospital this week following a recent appen-

dectomy.
Mr. and Mrs, Don Keesey and baby are spend-

ing a few days in Chicago this week. Don is
taking a week&#39 vacation from his duties as

linotype operator for the Akron News.
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Leininger drove to Bloom-

ington for the week-end and Peggy returned
with them, On the trip home, Mr. Leininger
stopped in Indianapolis to attend the Shoe
Merchants “display,

Mrs. Dever Eshelman returned home Wednesday
from Woodlawn hospital. She was operated on

for appendicitis a week ago Monday.

25 YEARS AGO
Two candidates have signified their intent-

ions to run for the Republican nomination for
Trustee of Henry township at the May 2 primary
election, They are Frank Dawson and Vernon

Cumberland. It is reported that two and poss-
ibly three other persons are considering the

possibility of getting into the race,

Roy Groninger, Don Hill and Dr. V. C. Mill-
er returned home Tuesday night from a trip to

Clinton, South Carolina, where they went to
see Hank and Kay Hill, Willie Groninger and
Paul Nye, who are in school there.

Mrs, Byron Shore was elected president of
Psi Kappa chapter of Kappa Delta Phi sorority
at a Monday night business meeting. Other

officers elected were Mrs. Al Jennens, vice-
president; Mrs. Sam Brewer, mistress of cere-

monies; Mrs, Raymond Bevington, secretary
and Mrs. Robt, Sheets, treasurer; Mrs. Walter

Leininger, monitor; Mrs. Claude Billings, his-
torian, and Mrs. Tom Gast, guard.

10 YEARS AGO
Mr. and Mrs. George Stephen are parents of

a daughter, Mari Kathleen,
Commander Charles Severas will address the

student body of Akron High School this week.
A graduate of AHS, he has served in the U.S,
Navy for anumber of years and is now station-
ed at Great Lakes Naval Training Center.

Betty Alger was elected president of the Las
Donas Jr. Women&#3 Club Monday night. Other

officers elected were Marsha Thompson, vice-

president; Shirley Bickel, secretary; Ann

Sheetz, treasurer; Pat Henderson, devgtions
chairman,

man.

and Alice Helvey, publicity chair-

AKRON

DID YOU KNOW?

Mrs. M.M. Eikenberry
and daughter, Jan, of

Granville, O. recently
spent two days with Rev.

and Mrs. Claude Fawns.
In a few days Jan will

be. flying to Brussels,
Belgium. She is staff
member of the Campus
Crusade for’ Christ In-

ternational and will

spend the next three

years working with the

youth in the Brussels

area,

LTL Picks Officers

Serving as officers

at Friday night&#3 meet-

ing of the LTL in the

Akron library basement

were Lori Tilden, Bryan
Felts, Marla Kindig and
Miles Thompson,

New officers elected
after the missionary
story and lesson quiz
were Jerry Kindig, pres-
ident; Marty..Gearhart,

vice-president; Melinda

Sanders, alternate; Ka-

thy Straley, secretary;
Brad Thompson, assist-

ant, and Neil Felts,
alternate. Also, Tina

Sanders, song leader;
Lori Tilden, assistant,

and Cathy Carr, alter-

nate.
Janet Bowen and Me-

linda Sanders helped the
©

leader and also served

refreshments, after the

game session. There

were 26 present.
The next meeting will

be on Feb. 28.

Akron

REN
ELECTRIC

SHAMPOOER
Cleans Carpets

EASIER! FASTER!

$ a day For Smaller Machine

DAY HARDWARE

Mrs. Clifford Bright,
Mrs, Alfred Ferree, Mrs.
Lewis Slaybaugh and Vel-

ma Bright spent Sunday
afternoon with Mr. and

Mrs. Grover Floor inWar-&quot;

Saw.

Nora Hoffman has been

dismissed from the Wood-

lawn hospital andis im-

proving at her home.

Mr. and Mrs. Rod Con-

ner and, Ashley recently
vacationed in Florida

with her parents, form-

er Akron residents Mr.

and Mrs. Ray Riley. On

a trip to Disney World,
they met Mr. and Mrs,

George Sheetz and Mr.
and Mrs. David Sheetz

and son, all of Akron.

Week-end visitors at

the home of Ina Hatfield

were Mr, and Mrs. Tom

Hatfield and sons, Mrs.

Wayne Antrimand Mr. and

Mrs. Bill Hatfield and

family.

We welcome your news.

Send it in or call it

in, But as a precau-
tion against unscrupu-
lous people, don&#3 re-

port your trip until

you&#3 back home, It&#3

unfortunate, but burg-
lars feed onsuch infor-
mation as who is going

to go where, and they
know when it is safe to

make their illegal en-

tries. But after you&#3
back, that&#39;s a different

story--one to be shared
with others.

Girl Scout News

AKRON GIRL SCOUT
CADETTE TROOP 230

Future plans were dis-
cussed by the Akron

cadettes at the Jan, 28th

meeting. The troop has

a new assistant leader,
Sean Shewy. The sale
of cookies was discuss-
ed and skiing and camp-
ing are also among fu-

ture plans, Meetings
are every first and third

Tuesday of the month,
Any girl wishing to

join should contact

Dorothy Martin or Pam

Madeford or any other

Cadette.
Terri Walgamuth

and Debbie Zimmerman
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PUBLIC AUCTION
To settle the estate of the Late Blanche Wells,
I will offer the following personal property

located mile North of Akron, Ind. on St. Rd.
19 to Division road then West. 2% miles on

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 1975

ANTIQUES COLLECTIBLES
Marble top shoe polishing stand, Kitchen cup-

board, Camel back trunk, Copper boiler, Butcher

tripod, High head board oak bed, Hall tree,
Chair, Flat irons, Wood plane, Kerosene lamp,
Lanterns, Coffee grinder, Crocks, Jugs, Pitcher

& chamber, Urn, Cane bottom chair, Picture

frames, Germany & Bavaria dishes.

HOUSEH GOODS

Kenmore 70 electric dryer, Kenmore automatic
washer (late model), G.E. refrigerator, Chest

type deep freeze, G.E. stove, 2 cedar chests,
Matching dresser & chest drawers, Small glass

front book case, 2 pc. living room suite, Small

stands, Philco T.V., RCA record & stereo comb.,
Drop leaf table, Westinghouse air conditioner,

Sears hair dryer (hood type), Service of 8

china dishes, Princess sewing machine, Metal

wardrobe, 2 swivel rockers, Lawn chairs. Up-
holstered chair, Bedding, Dinette set & 2

chairs, 2 pe. dining room suite, Dinette set &

4 chairs, Kitchen utensils & dishes, Radio,
Utility cabinet, Milk can, Dresser Old bench,

Large assort. fruit jars some dated, Writing
desk & chair, Chest drawers, Wood bed complete,

2 drawer stand.

MISCELL ANEOUS

71 bales wheat straw, Pile of hay & straw will

will be sold as a pile. Grass seeder, Wheel

barrow, Garden plow, App. 90 4’’ tile, 14’ ext.

ladder, Step ladder, Garden & hand tools, Per-

fection room warmer.

AUTOMOBILE

1949 CHRYSLER, black

cellent body and motor.

TERMS: CASH

4 door low mileage, ex-

NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

BLANCHE WELLS ESTATE

JOYCE MOORE EXECU
METZGER AUCTION & REALTY CO.

Eldon Metzger, Auctioneer
2

Phone 219-982-6168



By Mrs.

The Home and Family
Life committee

|

of the

Walnut Church of the Bre-
thren is’ sponsoring a

Valentine&#39;s ‘pot luck

supper Feb. 9 at 7 p.m.
Guest speaker will be
Marie Shulz, Niles, Mi.

The public is invited.

Twenty members of the
Walnut Twp. Farm Bureau

met Monday at the home
of Mr. and Mrs. Arthur

Overmyer. Mrs. Overmy-
er reported on the state

convention. Mr. and

Mrs. Earl Bollinger will
host the next meeting.

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Mor-

iarty and Mrs, Dean Nel-

lans Sr., Mentone, were

Sunday evening guests
of. Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd
Cowen of Warsaw.

Flossie Coplen was a

Sunday supper guest of

Mr. and Mrs. James -(Sam)
Coplen and daughters of

Mentone.
Vada Cole, a former

Tippecanoe resident, is
a patient at St. Joseph

hospital, So. Bend, af-

-ter suffering a heart
attack last week. °

Mrs. Ernest Needler

was dismissed Monday
from Parkview hospital,
Plymouth, to her home.

Mrs. Wm.
of the ICU following

surgery last week.
is in room 581 at St.

Joseph hospital, South

Bend.
Wade Kreft, sonof Mr.

and Mrs. Richard Kreft,
continues to improve in

room 118 at Parkview

hospital, Plymouth,
Howard Sharpe, Ligon-

ier, formerly of Bour-

bon, isa patient at St.

Joseph hospital, Ft.

Wayne in room 303 foll-

owing hip surgery last

week.

Mr. and Mrs. Wren Crane

were Sunday afternoon

visitors of her brother,
Harold Sharpe, at St.

Joseph hospital in Fort

Wayne. They also visit-

ed Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Schram of Ft. Wayne and

the latter&#39;s grandchil-
dren, Tami and Todd Pr-

indle.
Mrs. Dick Fretz spent

.Sunday afternoon with
her sister, Florence

Bitting, Bourbon.
Rod Hedington and Doug

Sparks of Etna Green and

Keena Dodson of Bourbon

were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mr, and Mrs. Noel

Hedington.
Friday afternoon vis-

itors of Mr. and Mrs,

Harvey Senff were Mr.
and Mrs. Lawrence Nehr,

Elkhart. Sunday guests
were Mr. and Mrs. David
Miller and children of

Walkerton and Arlena Em-

erick, LaPaz.

Opal Loucks of Bourbon

was a Monday afternoon
visitor of Mr. and Mrs.

Fred Secrist. Saturday
guests were Mr. and Mrs.
Russell Warren,

Sunday afternoon vis-

itors of Mr. and Mrs.

Condia McIntyre were Mr.
and Mrs. Virgil Deutsch

of So. Whitley.
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph

Warren were Saturday
guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Howard Brock of Bourbon

and on Sunday joined Mr.

Tippec Ne
Harold Jefferies

Kreft is. out-

She

and Mrs. Michael Kocher

and Shannon of Hunting-
ton as dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Scotty Er-

vin and Ralph of Warsaw.

Mr. and. Mrs, Dennis
Garman and children of

Leesburg were week-end

guests of her parents,
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Zol-

man.

Mr. and Mrs. Orville
Ellis of Akron were-Sun-

day dinner guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Fred Becker at

the Steer Inn in honor

of the Ellis&#39; seventh

wedding anniversary.
Mrs, Rex Wieland and

Heather of So. Bend were

Monday guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Becker,
Mrs. Jack Hudson was

a Sunday guest of Norma
McLochlin at Lake of the

Woods, Bremen.
More than 200 rela-

tives, friends and nei-

ghbors of Floyd McIntire
attended an open house

in honor. of his 75th

birthday _Sunday at the

Wyatt fire station. A

former schoolmate brou=

ght aclass picture tak-

en in 1913, A

_

senior

citizens group fromPly-
mouth played songs on

their harmonicas and

sang &quot;H Birthday,&quot
Refreshments were serv=

ed by his daughters-in-
law and granddaughters.

He has ten living chil-

dren, 30 grandchildren
and nine great-grand-

children,

COURT NEWS
Dennis Ray Daugherty,

19, Mentone, was recent-

ly fined $35 for no ve-

hicle inspection when
he appeared in Warsaw
City Court. A charge

of having no operator&#39;s
license was continued

until Feb. 17.
In other City Court

action, Terry L. Foust,
31, Akron, was fined

$35 speeding; Wm.
Joe Risner, 20, Silver

Lake, $50 for disorder-

ly conduct, and Gilbert

Morts, 18, Mentone, $35
for improper passing.

Also, Robert Bershing
of Silver Lake was fin-

ed a total of $200 for
malicious trespass, aim-

ing a weapon and unlaw-

ful discharge of a fire-

arm, and Robert Cleve-

land, 22, R. 5, Warsaw,
was fined $35 for speed-
ing.

The marriage of Kath-

leen and Bill G. Smith

was dissolved in recent

Fulton Circuit Court ac-

tion.

CHUR

BEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - R Fet feneti
Superinten um-

ertand and Witchel Tuck
Worship Services 9:30-10:15

Sun. School Serv. 10:15-11:25

LADIES AID - Wed.. Feb. 19th,

at 1:30 p.m. at the church

Ruth Heighway and Sherri Shew-

man are hostesses

LENTEN SERVICES - Sunday ev-

ening, Feb. 26, 7:30 at the

church, Everyone invited.

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-—

UDY and Youth Fellowship —

1st and 3rd Thursday even-

ings of each month at 7:30

p.m.

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

lst Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m.

LAKELAND MENS GROUP - 2nd
Tuesday evening of each month

——_—

&qu CHURCH OF TH -

Charles Zunkel,

North Manches
Phone 982-2605

gu tes

Church School

Church Worship
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Pastor’s Sermon - ‘Hero Wor-

ship”. Another from Ist Cor-
inthians.

Thursday - 7:30 p.m. Women’s

Fellowship. A Valentine ob-

servance, with each lady bring-
ing some Valentine baked ar-

ticle for exchange.

It Happ I Mento
Taken from the Feb. 2,

1949 issue of the Nor-

thern Indiana Co-Op
News:

The following persons
were the fortunate ones

who received free’ gifts
Saturday evening at Pet-

hardware: The
automatic

washer went to Stanton -

Osborn, Tippecanoe; ra-

dio to Edwin Bach, Men-

tone; heating pad, Art-

ley Cullum; electric

corn popper, Mary Fran

Hudson, Mentone.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Flenar are the parents
of a daughter born Sat-

urday at McDonald hos-
pital. She has been

named Devonna Lynn.
Patsy Ballenger, dau-

ghter of Mr. and Mrs.
G. A. Ballenger, and

Sandra Jean Ballenger,
daughter of Mr. and Mrs.
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COTTAGE LUNC
NO OPEN IN

ETNA GREEN

Chester Ballenger, en-

tered the baton contest.

at New Carlisle recent-

ly. Both won second in

their division.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Sar-

ber&gt; have returned from

a trip visiting points
of interest in Florida

and New Orleans. They
also visited Mr. and

Mrs. Ira Sarber of El-

more, Ala.

Mr. and Mrs. Ora Mc-

Kinley and sons spent
Sunday in Yorktown where

they attended a birthday
dinner at the home of

Mrs. McKinley&#3 mother,

Clay Nottingham of

Milwaukee, Wisc., spent
last. week in Mentone

with his parents and

other relatives.
Guy J. Ochampaugh of

Mishawaka and grandsons
David and Danny Matthews

of So, Bend were busi-

ness callers in Mentone

Saturday.

AXRON CHURCH O GO

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.

Chas. Easterday, Ass‘t. Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m.

8.8. Workers
Conference 6:30 p.m.

Even. Service 7:30 p.m.

ACTIVITIES

Sun., Feb. 9 - 9th Grade Class

bowling party, 12:00 noon.

Mon., Feb. 10 - No. Ind. Min-

ister’s meet, all day; WCTU

Willard Tea at library at

13&gt; Choir prac-
tice at 6:30 p.m. and Mid-

week service at 7:30 p.m.

OME CHUR
Pastor-— Lee Stubblefield
Supt. - Emerson Burns

Sund Scho 9:30 a.m.

Children’s
Bible Study 10:30 a.m.

Worship Service 11:00 a.m.

Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

Prayer Meeting and combined
Bible Study, Thursday, 7:30

p.m. at the home of David and
Marilyn Kruger.

SPACE, TRAILERS

es is
State Road 25,

west edge of Mentone,
9

MILLER S

MOBIL HOME COURT

353-3005 353-4575

Machiner Auction
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22

WANTED: Tractors, trucks, farm

machinery, hay straw.

For more information call

1-219-893-4972 1-219-893-4310

1-317-833-2689

GILEAD AUCTION SERVICE

NOON SPECIALS - MONDAY THRU FRIDAY

SATURDAY EVENING SPECIAL - SHRIMP

HOURS: Mon. - Thurs. 7 a.m. - 7 p.m.

Fri. - Sat. 7 a.m. - 8 p.m.

New Owners - Kay and Sue Flenar

throu

TELEPHONE 893-7023

Th money we spe
her in our own

communi brin
a high standar
o livin an more

opportuniti

Dollars that keep circulating
among us help our individual

and collective economy as much

as new dollars coming in.
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Mr. and Mrs. Sam Norris
and Connie Norris help-
ed Melany Rookstool cel-

ebrate her birthday Sun-

day at the home of Mr.
and Mrs. Everett Rook-

stool in Oswego.
Bertha Curless was a

Sunday dinner guest of
Esther Wise, Mark and
Sandra. In the after-

noon, Mrs. Curless, Mrs.
Wise and Sandra called
on Mr. and Mrs, Karl

King and Lulu Wise at

Peru.
Mrs. Earl Leedy and

Myrtle Davis were Friday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Howard Horn.
Mr.. and Mrs, Zanna

Hammer called onMr. and
Mrs. Wayne Tombaugh Sun-

day afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs, Emmett

King of West Liberty,
Ohio, called on Mr. and
Mrs. Darrell King and

family over the weekend,
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Ma-

honey were Monday call-
ers of Goldie Kesler.

Mr. andMrs. Jim Mill-
er and sons, Mr, and

Mrs. JoeMiller, Mr. and
Mrs. David Stafford, Mr.
and Mrs, Willis Bowen,
Jack Miller and Debbie

surprised Mrs. Jack Mil-
ler Sunday evening with
ice cream and cake in

honor of her birthday,
Robert Boyer, Bourbon,

and Franklin Miller of

Warsaw called onMr. and

Mrs. Joe Miller Monday.
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mill-

er

baum Thursday at Prairie
View nursing home and

on Saturday visited Mary
Marshal.

Connie Brown and Be-

linda and Christy were

Monday dinner guests of

their grandmother, Tes-

sie Anderson.

*Mr. and Mrs. Geo, Par-

ker and Violet called

on Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mill-

er Tuesday evening. On

Wednesday, they visited

Mr. and Mrs. John Mill-

er of Plymouth, They
called on Mr. and Mrs.

Byron Penrod of No. Man-

chester Sunday after-

noon and also paid re-

spects toHerbert Price.

Mary Borton has re-

Police Report
Steven R. Ault, 21,

Burket, was booked at

the Kosciusko Co. jail
over the week-end, char-

ged with failure to ap-

pear. He was released

on a $500 bond to War-

saw City Court.

Also booked was Mich-

ael E. Randall, 19, Ak-

ron, charged with tres-

pass, and a 16-year-old
Akron youth who was

booked on order of Paul

Grimme, probation offi-

cer.

Chester Damron, 60,
Mentone, was arrested

and jailed Saturday night
on charges of driving
under the influence of

intoxicating beverages,

public intoxication and

no operator&#3 license

after aone-car accident

in Burket in which his

ear ran across the yard
of the John Irwin home.

visited Lloyd Creak-

LICENSE SUSPENSIO
Fileberto Soreono, R.

1, Mentone, whose driv-

ing privileges had been

suspended until Dec. 20,
1974 on a drunken driv-

ing charge, was also giv-
en a second suspension,
this one for leaving the

scene of an accident.

According to the Bureau

of Motor Vehicles, his

license has been sus-

OF THE WEE
turned to her home aft-

er staying at the Larry
Pyle home while their

son was in the hospital
at Ft. Wayne.

pended until. June .20,
1975 on the latter count.
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eo

peter) To
te a ee

KETCHEN CABINETSMETHODIST
HOUR APPLIANCES

12:15 p.m: Sund ed

WRSW-AM
North Manchester

Sponsored by local people Phone 98:

ita
Vegetable

GROUN BEEF Fresh Lean LB 69¢

-RUMP ROAST tp $12

SIRLON TIP ROAST ts $1
Eckrich

SLICED BOLOGNA LB 996
QUANTITY RIGHTS RESERVED

Emge All

Seo

(eng

CHUC ROAST US. No.1

Red Skin

Round White ~C
asc19 POTATO inii

= wGQ &gt;.

C THE CO

5 EAR 69¢

Banquet Frozen

én’ FRIED CHICKE
2 t $|89pke

Your choice-Peach, Apple, Cherry

BANQUE FRUIT PIES EA. 59¢

BUTTERMILK Borden eal. 65¢
Bordens Lite Line

COTTAGE CHEES LB. 53¢
Musselmans

APPLE SAUC 50 oz. jar 99¢
Randalls

GREAT NORTHER BEANS3 1». jar 79¢

TRAS CA LINERS e1f 10 count 99¢

SNAC CRACKER e1f 11 02. box 59¢

KIDNEY BEANS Elf 15 oz. can 29¢

JELLO PUDDING Regular —3/8
BUCKWHEA BREAD butternut 55¢

&gt;

Honest
ke Home Values

\ Crisc on. -
BOLOGN

———,

WEINERS

BACO
Din er Bell a
Hardwood Smoked $ Z

BONELES: Vet
Whole

\

HAM arial
ih

eee

ec
POTATOES 99

“Meat 12 oz. pke.
S9¢

LB $12

re

Dinner Belle lb. pkg.

DUTCH

OR
PEPPE LOAF

ee

‘

ip 99¢!

RIB STEA ta $15

SIRLOI STEAK La Sls

T- STE ts 8179

BREA PERC FILLETS $1

SMOKE SAUSAGE is 99¢

POTATO
«ee

$1 Ve
Calif.

° HO
CELE staik 39¢ 7 IN

TOM JUIC “s! 49¢

REDEE FOO COUPON

Fock.
|b DOLLAR

M MARKETS M

MENTONE

Open Friday night until 8 p.m.

Closed at 6 p.m, rest of week nights

Closed Sundays.

Don’t forget your values--attend the

church of your choice.



‘Max Cumberland

oe

: By Mrs.

Lenten services will

begin Sunday evening,
Feb. 16th, at 7:30 at

the Beaver Dam United

Methodist Church, Ev-

eryone is welcome to

attend,
~

Mr. and Mrs. Eldon
Cumberland returned home

Sunday evening after

vacationing in Florida.
Mr. and Mrs, Leo Adams

and Gertrude Ball were

Monday. guests of Dr.
and Mrs. Leslie Haney
and family of Goshen,

Stan Balmer returned
home-. Saturday after

spending some time with
his grandfather, Ford

Perry, in Arizona. They
also went sightseeing
in California and Las

Vegas.
Mr. and Mrs. John Gray

and family and Mr. and

Mrs. KennethWalters and

Lisa attended the Shrine

Circus at Ft. Wayne Sun-

day afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. Fred D.

Beth andHaney, Sr.
and. KeithKent Adams

’

Haney were Sunday dinner

guests of Dr. and Mrs.

Leslie Haney and family
of Goshen, Gertrude

Ball was also a guest,
Mr. and Mrs, Harold

Miller. and Mr. and Mrs.

Leo Adams were Sunday
evening callers at the

home of Mr.

Carl Eaton,

Mr. and Mrs. Frank
Cumberland spent Tues-

day in -Ft. Wayne and

Saturday ‘evening called

on Mr. And Mrs. Orval

Swick, Friday evening,
the Cumberlands and Mary
Tucker attended an OES

meeting at Lakeville.
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Sev-

and Mrs.

.@rns of Rochester were

Sunday supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Ned Heigh-
way and daughters.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Creakbaum of Indianapo-

lis

_

spent the week-end
with Mr, and Mrs. Ed

Creakbaum.
Ted Groves of Yellow

Creek Lake spent Satur-

day afternoon with Jer-
ry Cumberland. (Mrs.

called
on Edna O&#39;Bria at the

Prairie View nursing
home on Friday after-

poon.

Lena Igo entertained

the Homemakers Class at

her home Sunday evening.
Attending were Rev. and

Mrs. Peter Hanstra, Mr.
and Mrs. Frank Cumber-

land, Mr. and Mrs. Ed

Bucher, Mr. andMrs. Jay
Swick, Mr. and Mrs. Or-
val Swick and Mary Tuck-
er.

Mr. and Mrs. George
Feldman of Bourbon cal-

led on Lena Igo Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. John

Feldman and sons and Mr.
and Mrs. Dave Feldma
and daughters surprised

their father, Mr. and

Mrs. Wayne Lync for his

birthday Sunday evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Dick Bo-

ganwright and family
spent Saturday evening
with Mr. andMrs. Dorris

Harrold.
Tara Nelson of Burket

spent Saturday evening
with Mary Tucker.

Mr. and Mrs, Jim Col-

lins of Rochester spent

B“Beav Dam News
Con Shewman

reset 2

Wednesday evening with

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Smith. Sunday, the

Smiths and Mr. and Mrs.

Terry Foust, Lori, Kim

and Brett Slaybaugh were

dinner guests of the

Collins,

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Hoffman, Mr. and Mrs.

Floyd Tucker, Lillian

Anglin and George Black

enjoyed..dinner together
at Rochester Sunday.
The Hoffmans spent Sun-
day evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Joe Yeiter of

a

out of

isnt just

Clunette and Monday ate

dinner at Bourbon and

spent-.some.-time-at-Cul-
ver and Plymouth.

Edith Heighway of Ro-

chester ate Sunday din-

ner with Lena Kuhn of

Akron,

wocecccoccccesonseceonosoneoooooes:

REBUILDING

3
SERVICE
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3 Starters
:@ Generators

@ Engines
GILLILAND

Auto
‘Machine Co.

15 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER $
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Court New
Jerte Secrist, Men-

tone, eaded innocent

of possession of mari-

juanaonNov. 24 of last

year when he appeared
in Fulton Circuit Court

- Thursday. He requested
trial by jury.
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Diets are for people
who are thick and tired

of it.
~
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Komine Electric Bidz.

“You&#39;re Special”’

charms,

kinds,

glasswares.

a helping hand at

Toun Hall Shop
FOP OO OFF FSF SS SSSSSOSSSCOCOOOOO

the blue
Most of the electricity you and your fam-

ily use comes from one of our six coal-
fired power plants. Some will soon come

from a seventh coal-burning plant in

southwestern Indiana.

Gifts that say

include

jewelry fo all

ceramics and

Give cupid

Mentone

~woccecocooooooos&#3

The cost of the first 650,000 kilowatt

generating unit at our new Gibson plant
was $155 million. Because of inflation,

the cost per kilowatt was 45% higher
than a unit built just four years ago.

Sharply rising construction costs are jus
one place we feel the inflationary
squeeze. Manpower, materials and the

cost of borrowing money all are having
an impact. If we’re to continue to pro-
vide dependable electric service to you
in the face of these pressures, the price
of electricity must go up, too.

As long as electricity is made by men

and machines and isn‘t just something
out of the blue this will be so.

PUBLIC SERVICE INDIANA
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BURKET FIREMEN’S AUXIL

Mrs. Burns Hosts 7

Omeg Club

_

Lively songs sung by
members of the Omega
Club opened the Jan, 30th

-.meeting with Mrs. Emma

Burns as hostess,
Each member told her

birth stone as roll call

response,
Mary Runkle was re-

ported as “about the
same&q as Ladies signed

cards that were sent

to her at the Canterbury
nursing home,

Zenophia Burdge was
|

welcomed back after an

absence of two months

IARY officers were in- While she visited her
stalled recently in the department’s community daughter and family in NEW TRUCK: The Burket Fire Department recently

building. From the left: Fern Swick, Karen Shep- California. purchased a new fire truck, shown above. At a

herd, Nancy Shafer, Tona Huff, Buni Leininger, Ruth Bowen gave medi- re-organizational meeting, John Huff was re-

Marilyn Baker, Judy Swick. tations. elected chief. Other officers are John Irwin,
Anina Clemans and assistant chief; Matt Shafer, first lieutenant:

Mrs. Leininger Heads Burket Auxiliary Emma Burns were in Chet Shoemaker, second lieutenant; Bill Lein- ay

Buni Leininger has

been elected president
of the recently formed
Burket Volunteer Fire

Department Auxiliary.
Named to serve with

her were Tona Huff,
vice-president; Nancy

Shafer, secretary; Kar-

en Shepherd, treasurer,
and Fern Swick, chap-

lain.

Object of the 19-mem-

help the firemen in their

Mrs. Jamison Hosts

Jolly Good Club
Sixteen members, two

guests and four children
were .present when the

Jolly Good Neighbors
Homemakers Extension

Club met recently at

Mrs. Deverl Jamison&#
home.

Meditation was given
by Mrs. Gerald Parker,

Health and safety re-

marks were on the Under-
writers Laboratory tag

of approval on electri-
cal appliances. During
garden remarks, several
members mentioned they

had bulbs peeping out

of the ground and tiny
violets in bloom.

The lesson, &#39;&quo
tional Snacks,&q was giv-

en by Mrs. Ralph Spang-
le, who used various

visual aids, magazine
articles, etc. and a

quiz on smack foods,
emphasizing everyone
should check the nutri-

ents in the foods serv-

ed and to beware of &quot;

pty calories.&quot;
Roll call, &quot;Somet

I ‘hope to accomplish
this year,&# brought out

a variety of &quot;ho and

worthy ambitions.

Dish cloths were sold
and distributed for fur-
ther selling. Program
ideas for next year were

discussed, and a report
of the president&#39; coun-

cil meeting was heard.
Members were reminded
that poems and quilt
blocks for the Bicenten-
nial will be due soon.

Lillian Jamison and

Betty Bowen won door

prizes, :

The next meeting will
be February 26 at Mrs.

Oscar Bowen&#3 home on

Road 800 So. Each mem-

ber should take some-

thing baked fora Valen-

tine exchange.
Se
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charge of contests with inger, secretary, and John Tucker, treasurer.

efforts toward the wel- prizes going- to Bernice
fare of home and commun= Bowen. : a

ity. The Burket unit Bernice Bowen will PHILLIPS ‘‘66&#39; GAS i
will affiliate with ootertain the club in

$

—
G

APEN MON. THRU SAT. 8 To 8

the state group. \ her home in February. OPEN SUNDAY 9-6 GROCERIES -MEATS-GAS

BURKETT’S
Talma Phone 223-5478 1

Devil’s Food Cake Donuts doz.$1.49

Sour Cream Cake Donuts doz. $1.39

Raisin Bread loaf 65¢
se

Valentine Cakes &
a

?
;

ae:

Mr. and Mrs. Howard ited inane eR on Eel .
“a . an Cooki “

VanScoy, Akron, will be 5 1950 at Urbana wit S
guests ‘of hono at an

th Rev. Ludtke offici- a ZIMMERMAN PASTRIE
open house intheir home ating. For the past 15 &

723 Main Rochester Ph. 223-2213
on February 9 in cele- years they have resided

OPEN7 A.M. TO5:00 P.M
bration of their 25th in Muncie, recently +

wees : “te.

wedding anniversary. building a new home and

Howard VanScoy and Jo- moving back to Akron.

:
The couple requests

anna Leininger were un-
jyot gifts be omitted.

ae Be

Ope House To Honor Anniversary

10 OF
“,

PICTURES

20 OF
LAMPS’

RECLINERS

DINETTES

BEDROOM. CHESTS

CEDAR CHEST §
SOSCSCSCOCSCSCSCSCSCOCSSCSCCSSCSCSCSCS

29 OF
SOFA & CHAIR..or 2 CHAIRS.

HASSOCKS
POSS OSCHSOSSOCOSCOSOSOSOCSCOOCOOD

TABLES

rs bh A

FURNITUR == CARPE
|.

112 West Main St

Menton Indiana 46539

-
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Timex Sales & Service
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:

Cats AKZ
C ittaeel

ofSeperias

Serviee
O

LARRY R. WRIGHT

Sales Representative:
Akron. -.Ph, 893-7012;

GET YOUR AUTO TUNE-UP

i NOW!

Our years of experience

& things

. Squire

Vikings Ambushed

At No. Manchester
Tippecanoe

-

Valley&#3
10-game. basketball win-

ning streak came to a

“screeching halt Friday
night when a wild fin-

ish allowed the Manch-
ester Squires to upset

the Vikings, 73-72.
Perhaps an omen of

to come came in

the first quarter when
it was not Tippecanoe
but rather Manchester
that jumped to a big
early lead, Valley took

a time out midway through
the first period, trail-

ing, 13-6... The change
in strategy managed to

put the clamps on the

offense, but it

couldn&#39;t help the Vik-

ings’ scoring woes. Tip-
pecanoe mustered only
four Ron Dittman field

goals and three Jim
Johnson free throws in

the quarter and trailed
at the end of it, 15-11.

are your: assurance of max-
The secon quarter’

imum value and service
opened things up for the

‘Vikings as Tippecanoe
‘

outscored the Squires
LEWIS. MOTORS

1

25-14 to. take a 36=29
halftime lead. For the

Mentone 353-4355
second straight game a

Jonathon - Red Rome - Stayman

Turley - also honey and cider

DOUD ORCHARD
2 miles north of Chile on State Road 16 & 19

Open 9-5 Monday-Saturday 1-6 Sundays

814 Mai St.

BIG SELECTIONS

WINTER COATS,

CAPS

ONE BIG GROUP

KNIT SLACKS.
100 PAIRS

B&am STORE
ME & BOYS WEAR

ANNU DAYS
PRICES SLASHED O ALL

WINTER OUTER WEAR

14 OF

JACKETS, SWEATERS,

and MAN OTHER

CASUAL PANTS

Ope Friday “Evenin

Rochest

ITEMS

$1000 each

$500 each

bucket at the buzzer pad-
ded the Viking advant-

age. Mike Lewis scored
this one on a follow-up.

The two teams played
even in the third quart-

er and the stanza ended

with Tippecanoe on top,
- 54-47. Manchester quick-

ly closed the gap to 54-

52, but couldn&#39;t tie the

score. Valley&#3 lead
fluctuated throughout,

the fourth quarter.and
was finally expanded to

nine at 71-62 with 1:52

remaining.
The final two minutes, °

however, did the Vikings
in as turnovers and bad
breaks compounded to

give the Squires an ll-

i.scoring ‘bulge. Two

straight backcourt er-

rors cut the score to

71-68 in a matter of
seconds, Following a

Manchester free throw a

Viking full-court pass
was picked off and the

Squires tied the score.

Mike Murphy put Tippe-
“canoe backon top at 72-

71 with a free throw
with :23 left, but Man-
chester took the lead

on a follow-up ten sec-

onds later. Tippecanoe
never got another chance,

as atime-out with three
seconds left was dis-
allowed and the ball

went back to Manchester,
Ron Dittman led the

Viking scoring effort
with 27 points. Team-
mates Ryan Williams and
Jim Johnson added 17
and 12, respectively, .

but no. other Viking
scored consistently,
‘The Valley JV had a

struggle in winning
number 15 straight, 59-

56. Kevin Eaton&#39; 12

points led Tippecanoe.
TVHS

,
11 25 18 18-72

Squires 15 14 18 26-73

T Gets Back O
Track At Southwood

The Tippecanoe Valley
Vikings rebounded from
their first loss in two

months by swamping the

Southwood Knights at

Southwood Saturday, 86-

64,
The Vikings pretty well

dominated the game throu-

ghout. Southwood put
together one good quar-
ter, the third, but Tip-
pecanoe never trailed

and for the most part,
was never challenged.

Coach Floyd Henson

pulled a switch by mak-

ing the first lineup
change in nine games,
Mike Lewis and Mike Mur-

phy started, in. an ef-

fort to get more scor-

ing out of the guard
position. The play did

succeed in sparking the

Viking offense, as Tip-
pecanoe rolled to a 24=

12 first quarter lead.
A big factor in that

quarter was the 13-point
contribution of Ron Dit-

Akron Exchang Bank

- A.A.U. Basketball Tourney
Rocheste Sectional —

Whitmer Gym
|

Sunday, Feb. 9 - Sunday, Feb. 16

Wilson Grain Co.

_

Lioyd’s Draperies

Sun., Feb. 16—1:00

Sun. Feb. 9- 2:30

Plymouth Merchants
Sun. nite,

‘

EE

Feb. 16—7:30 ss
Club Lido, South Bend ae

State
Sun. Nite Feb. 9- 7:00 Tourney

Happy Burger, Logan. Stite
Ind.

Sun. Feb. 16—2:30 Feb. 22 & 23

Knapp’s

Knicks

Sun: Nite Feb. 9 - 8:
Michiana Foods,

South Berd

Tippecanoe Valley, now

13-3, hosts Culver Fri-
tman, who .was playing

~

with a muscle bruise on-

his left thigh that re- day.
quired a swathing of TVHS 2420 20 22-86
tape. Southwood 12 8 28 16-66

The onslaught contin-~
ued in the second quar-
ter, as Tippecanoe built

a 44-20 halftime lead.

In, the third quarter,
Southwood came out shoot-

Akron Jr. High
To Host 4-Way Tourney

Akron Junior High will
host a four-way tourna-

ing and connected on a ment Saturday that will

blazing 70% to whittle also involve Warsaw,
away at. the Valley lead. Plymouth and So. Whit-
The knights cut the de- ley. Sh

ficit to 13 at one point Doors will open at kh

but could draw no clos- 8:45 a.m. and the first Mr

er. Their hot outside game will begin at 9, da

shooting percentage came when Akron, with its
back to earth in the 13-0 record, meets 8-3 Li

fourth quarter and Tip- So. Whitley. At 10:15, Mr

pecanoe pulled away for Plymouth, 9-3, will meet la

the 86-64 win. 8-2 Warsaw.

Ron Dittman was once The consolation game Ha

again the big man in will begin at p.m. er

scoring for Tippecanoe and will be followed by gu
with 35 points, Center the championship game Er

Ryan Williams chipped at 2:15,
in 19 points and 15 re- Adult fans are asked Pr

bounds for the Vikings. to sit in section B or we

For the fifth straight E or behind the cheer- gu

game, the Tippecanoe ing sections. Er

B-team was pressed to Admission will be 40
.

keep its unbeaten string cents for junior high
B

alive, winning by a 51- and elementary students G
47 score. Kevin Eaton and 75 cents for adults, a
led the Valley with 14 preschoolers will be ad- of
points, mitted free of charge.

CARD OF THAN
There are no words or ways to ex-

press, our appreciation and feelings
to all who have brought in food,
helped with the house, sent cards,
gifts and prayers and visited with

LaVonna during these long eight
months and especially the last few

days.

A special thanks to the Silver Creek

Church of God in its entirity, ladies
and men alike, you are the greatest

people on earth. Also, thank you to

the whole community as you have shown

by your concern and acts of kindness

that you do love one another and make

up a great community.

A great big thank you to Dr. Wilson,
Rev. Constant and Tom Haupert for

your professional counsel during
these trying times.

May God bless each one of you richly i

for your efforts.

The Family and Loved Ones of
j

LAVONNA McCKEE
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Silver Lake New
Mary ShoemakerBy Mrs.

Mr. and Mrs. Merl Fit-

ton were Wednesday sup-

per guests O6f Mr. and

Mrs. Tom Herendeen and

Christine’ to,.celebrate
the birthday of Mrs.

Fitton.
Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker

called at the Merl Fit-

ton and Tom Herendeen

homes Wednesday,
“Raymond Pence called

on Lillie Pence Wednes-

day.
Ruth Tucker was a

Sunday dinner guest of

Mr. and Mrs. Delbert
Kerlin. ;

Recent callers at the

home of. Lillie Pence

were Pearl Dilling and

Betty Miller of Laketon

and Mr. and Mrs. Harry
Zellars and Mr. andMrs.

Raymond Pence.

N. E. Lee, Mrs.

Shoemaker, Lydia
Zimpleman and_ Lillie

Pence conducted servic-

es at the Miller Manor

nursing home at Warsaw

Sunday afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Kuhn of Laporte called

on Peggy Kerlin Satur-

day evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Krieg of Akron were

Sunday dinner guests of

Peggy Kerlin. Afterno-

on callers were Mrs. Ed

Kerlin and Lori of War-

saw.

Mr. and Mrs. Jack

Shipley and Lisa of El-
khart called on Mr. and

Mrs. Carl Shipley Sun-

day afternoon,
Alta Alexander and

Lillie Pence called on

Mr. and Mrs, Harry Zel-
lars Sunday evening.

Mr. and Mrs. Grant
Harris of No. Manchest-

er were Saturday supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Ernest Brooks.

Mr. and Mrs. Carl
Price of No. Manchester
were Thursday supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Ernest Brooks.

Mr. and Mrs.

Brooks, Mr. and Mrs,
Grant Harris and Mr.

and Mrs. Frances Rogers
of So, Bend were Sunday

Ernest

ee

supper guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Earl Davenport at

No, Manchester,
Mr. and Mrs. Monte

Florey and son of War-

saw, Mrs. Terry Goodrich
and daughters of So,

Whitley were Sunday sup-

per guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Chas. Florey. Mr.

and Mrs. Leo Florey and

daughters of Claypool
called later.

Recent callers at the

home of Rachel Floor
were Mr. and Mrs. Keith
Floor of Olney, Il1l.,

Mrs, Wayne Hoffman and

Mrs. Walter Rogers.
Sondra Sellers is a

patient at the Wabash

hospital suffering from

cuts to the face, a

broken wrist, and back

and chest pains receiv-
ed in an auto accident

Saturday evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Devon

Shipley called on Mr.

and Mrs. Clarence Tink-

ey Sunday evening.
Roger Warren was dis-

missed from the Murphy
Medical Center where he

underwent surgery.
Mr. andMrs, J.D. Lei-

ter spent a few days
at Syracuse with Mr.
and -Mrs. Jesse Hughes.
Mrs. Hughes is recover-

ing in her home from

recent back surgery.
Callers at the home

of Florence Bunch Sunday
were Mrs. Luther Vance

and Mrs. Arden Leiter

of Pierceton, Mrs. Bob

Beeson and Delphia Light-
foot of Ft. Wayne and

Mr. and Mrs. Stanley
Williams.

Mr, and Mrs. Merl Fit-

ton were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs,
Russell Kerlin in Wabash.

Mr. and Mrs. Merl Fit-

ton called on Mr. and

Mrs. Gilbert Harshbarg-
er Sunday evening. Mr.

Harshbarger entered Par-

kview hospital in Ft.

Wayne where he will have

surgery.
Roger Evans, Judy Trei-

zenberg and daughter of

Crete, Ill. spent the

week-end with Mr. and

..added disease resistance
PX50A i a favorite corn variety for cash-grain
farmers and livestockmen. It has tremendous yield
potential, strong standability and high test weights.
Bred for intensive management. Plant PX50A and

it will soon be your favorite hybrid.

Plant All You Can Get!

THOMPSON FEED and GRAIN

Akron

Mrs. Gilbert Harshbarg-
er at Goose Lake.

Recent callers at the
home of Mr. and Mrs.

Vernon Nelson were El-
eanor Rowland, Janie

Warren, Mrs. Ernest Mum-

ford and Michelle Phoe-
bus and Mrs. Elmer Shoe-
maker,

Malee Hardacre, Stur-

gis, Mi., was a Monday
dinner guest of Mr. and

Mrs. Paul Kerlin.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Ker-

lin were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Joe Bouse,
Thelma Parker called

on Mr. and Mrs. LeRoy
Carr Sunday,

Mrs. Percy Ring at-

tended the wedding of

her grandson, Richard
Scott Ring, and Karen

Rose Goodwin at the St.

Joseph Catholic Church

in Ft. Wayne, Saturday.
The receptionwas at the

Bay Apartment party
room at Times Corner,

Mr. and Mrs. Dwight
Grubb and Mrs, J.C. Grubb

spent Monday in Ft.

Wayne.
Mrs. Gene Engle of

Indianapolis is spending
the week with Mrs. J.C.
Grubb. :

Mrs. Jesse Lynch, Mrs.

Roy Bouse and Dorothy
Young spent Monday in

Warsaw.

GET UP NIGHTS?
BACKACHE,

pains, smarting may warn of

functional kidney disorders-“Dang-
er Ahead.” FLUSH kidneys, RE-

GULATE passage with gentle BU-

KETS 3-tabs-a-day treatment. Feel

GOOD again or your 59c back in

12 hours at any drug counter!
NOW at Harris Drugs, Akron.

READ MIX CONCRETE

MORRY’S READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

+

Quasar...
SOLID STATE

Portabl Color TV

Furniture
diagonal Styling

© “Super Insta-Matic

Color Tuning
QS 3000 Portable Solid
State Chassis
Matrix Plus Picture Tube
Detachable &quot;Gl Guard”

Filter
Pedestal Base Included

$429.00
With Stand

Model

WPS5536LP

McHENRY
TIRE SERVICE

Corner of Walnut and

Slaybaugh Streets in Akron

Akron - Phones - Huntington
893-4411 356-0813

McKee
LaVonna M. McKee, 41,

Akron, died at her home

Thursday night after an

eight months&#3 illness.

Daughter of Francis

and Leora Flanders Fox,
she was born April 19,
1933 in Marshall, Mich.

Her marriage to Dr. John

McKee, who survives, was

in 1956 in Michigan,
Mrs. McKee attended

Bethal College for two

years and received a

bachelor of science de-

gree insocial work from

Michigan State in 1955.

She worked in the Mich-

igan&# Children Aid So-

ciety in Kalamazoo for

a year and at the Fami-

ly Service Agency in

Lansing for a year.
The McKees moved to

Akron in 1960 and have

been active in social

and civic work in the

community. Mrs. McKee

was amember and past of-

ficer of the Las Donas

Club, Akron Woman&#3

-Club, Fulton Co. Feder-
ated Women&#3 Clubs,-Wa-
bash Valley Veterinary
Auxiliary and the Silv-

er Creek Church of God.
Surviving with her

husband are four sons,
Dennis, Jeffrey, Gary

and Eric, all at home;
her parents, Mr. and
Mrs. Francis Fox, Mar-

shall, Mich., and two

sisters, Mrs. Robert

(Julia) Geiman, Big Ra-

pids, Mich., and Eliza-
beth Fox, Marshall, A

brother preceded her in
death,

Funeral services were

Sunday afternoon in the

Silver Creek Church of

God with the Revs. Geo,
Constant and Wesley Bul-»

lis, assisted by the

Rev. George Reser, off-

iciating. Burial was

in the Silver Creek cem-

etery. The Haupert fun-
eral home was in charge

of arrangements,

Price

Herbert L, Price, 74,
R. l, Claypool, died

Friday at Murphy Medi-

cal Center.
Son of Alfred and Pearl

Haney Price, he was born

May 22, 1899 in Silver

Lake, On June 14, 1919,
he married the former

Esther Parker in Warsaw.

He was a farmer and was

a member of the Claypool
United Methodist Church

and the Farm Bureau Co-

op.
Surviving are his wi-

dow; two daughters, Mrs.

Robert J. (Bonnie) Yot-

ter, Warsaw, Doris Spr-
ong, R. 1, Claypool; a

son, Richard Price, R.

1, Claypool; two sist-

ers, Mrs. Conda (Ottie)
Walburn, Mentone; Mrs,

William (Juanita) Crow-

ell, Detroit; a brother,
Gail Price, of Liberty
Mills; four grandchild-
ren and three great-

grandchildren. A son

preceded him in death,
Funeral services were

conducted Monday after-

noon at Claypool. Bur-

ial was in Graceland

cemetery.

DEAT
Day

Wesley W. Day, 79, of

Mentone, died Saturday
morning at Murphy Medi-

cal Center after a one

week&#3 illness. :

The sonof Merritt and

Hannah Tune Day, he was

born Sept. 20, 1895 in

Burford, Ontario, Cana-

da. He was married in

Mentone to Elsie Hollo-

way on Jan, 2, 1934,
She survives, A retir-
ed carpenter and veter-

an of World War II, he

moved to Mentone from
Talma a year ago.

Surviving with the

wife are one son, David,
So. Bend; a daughter,
Jane Sturgeon, Peirson, -

Mich.; a brother, Will-
iam Day, and a sister,

A. W. Nelson, both of

Sparta, Mich.; four

grandchildren and ten

great-grandchildren,
Services were conduct-

ed Monday afternoon at

the King memorial home.

Burial was in Rochest-

er&#3 LOOF cemetery.

Montel
Glen Montel, 75, Pra-

irie View Rest Home,
Warsaw, died Thursday.

He was a retired far-

mer and a member of the

Wesleyan Methodist Chu-

rch at Silver Lake,
Surviving are a dau-

ghter, Mrs, Geo. (June)
Wyncott, No. Manchest-

er; two brothers, Albert

and Frank Montel, both

of R.. 2, Silver Lake;
three grandchildren and

one great - grandchild.”
He was preceded in death

by his wife, the former,
Nora Beber, and a son;
two sisters and three

brothers.
Funeral services were

conducted Sunday in No.

Manchester, Burial was

at Claypool,

Dotson

Dolly Dotson, 81, Pre-

stonsburg, Ky., died

Thursday of complica-
tions following an ill-

ness of one month. She

was the mother of Ralph
Dotson, pastor of the

Pentecostal Church at

Silver Lake, and Andrew

(Jack) Dotson, also of

Silver Lake. Also sur-

viving are two daught-
ers.
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UST
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Pole barn floors

Shop floors

Garage floors

Basement Walls

Basement floors

Retaining walls

Patios - driveways
Feedlots

353-3922
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-and Helen.

Soc

Mr. and Mrs. David
Sheetz and Brad were

Saturday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. George

Sheetz.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

and Helen spent Friday
evening with Mr. and
Mrs. Dale Cox and fam-
ily near Fulton,

Mr. and Mrs.
Safford and

Culver were

ner guests
Mrs, Walter

Mr. and Mrs. David
Sheetz and -Brad were

Friday supper guests of
Mr. and Mrs. John Hott,
Kewanna, in honor of
the birthdays

-

of Mrs,
Sheetz&#39;s brother and

grandmother, Mrs. Milo
Hott.

Mrs. Tom Snavely and

Cora, Wabash, spent
Thursday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

Lowell

daughter of

Monday din-
of Mr. and
Safford.

Mr... and Mrs. ‘Davi
Sheetz spent Sunday with

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Hott
and Brad Sheetz spent
the day with Mr. and
Mrs. John Hott.

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

February 6, 1975

Olive Bethel News
By Helen Cox

OLIVE BETHEL
MISSIONARY SOCIETY

The story of Charles

Cowman, a missionary to

the Orient, was given
by Helen Cox at the Ol-
ive Bethel Missionary
Society Sunday evening.

Miss Cox stated that

after serving 20 years
on the field he spent
six years of pain and

suffering. His wife
wrote the devotional

book to be of help to

othérs in the same sit-
uation and it has been

published 28 times, go-
ing around the world.

* Carrie Helterbridle

gave devotions and sev-

eral good thoughts for
the day and closed with

prayer.
The choir,...and its

director Francis Sanders

sang songs during the

evening.
Byron Kindig dismissed

with prayer.

Whatever or wherever
se your lot may be, culti-

vate it well.

LEGAL

SAVINGS and SECURIT
GO TOGETHER

ae

FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana

Since 1892

the future.

acceptable profit!

Ibs.

per Ib. x 210

(Obtain quote for

WILL HEINOLD‘&#39;
Guaranteed Hog Price

Work for you NOW!

Heinold’s Guaranteed Hog Price can fluctuate each

day for hogs to be delivered weeks, or months, in

To work for you, it should lock in a price for

delivery during the month of your choice at an

If the Guaranteed Hog Price will do this, you can

raise hogs without fear of an adverse price at

marketing time. When you deliver your hogs, you
receive the price that was guaranteed the day you

signed the contract—no more, no less—no matter

what happens to the market!

Will it work for you?

Price of your 50-Ib pig

Cost of feed to raise to 210

Labor and overhead per hog $

TOTAL $

Heinold’s guaranteed price

month

desired from Heinold market)

(F LINE B IS GREATER THAN

LINE A, YOU HAVE A PROFIT!

ts IT WORTH KEE PING?

Call your Heinold Hog Market manag for

today’s Guaranteed Hog Price!

$

$

Line A

NORTH MANCHESTER

INDIANA

219-982-2448

Clifford DeMick, Mgr.

NOTICE
IMS ALLOWED BY THE BOARD

OF COMMISSIONERS, FEBRUARY 3, 1975

M. Kendall Clerk $707.91
E, Walters Auditor 707.91
M. Burkett Treasurér 707,91
M. Richter Recorder 652.75
R. Newgent~ Sheriff 760.66
R. Daake Surveyor 594.33
J. Good Coroner 144,33
E. Russ Co. Assessor 52.75
E, Newman Roch. Tw Assess. 443,36
W Tonb Judg 75,00
Li Crippen Co. Commissio 285.33
G. Craig same 285.33

-
Brown same 285.33

Akron Ins. Agcy
Co, Comm, - oette. Bond 65.50

K. Spice. Deputy $454.25
L. Gundrum Extra Help 68.8
J. Beery Extra Help 275.20
J. Wagoner Extra Help 120.40
J. Garber Extra Help 137.60
C. Walters Deputy 454.25

Riddle Deputy 426,75
Norris Full Time Help 400.9)

Carr Full Time Help 400.91
j»

Read Extra Help 250.00
 Overmyer Deputy 454.25

M, Milliser pen 426.75
454.25pee Help 37.60

Deputy 712.75
Deputy 701.51
Deputy 701;

Hunneshagen
Radio - Operator 249.16

McAllister Merit B 15.00
Good same 5.00
Glass same 15.00
Jennens same 15,00

Daake Deput 454.25,
Craig Extra Help 40.
Shireman Home Agent 262.50
Perkins Youth Agent 375.

Sheetz Clerk 422.50
Tobey Extra Help 316.66

Deputy 54.25,
& Newnan Depur 367.58

Walters Pros. Att*y. Sec. 165.00
« Jones Probation ‘Sftic 512.50

Walter Bailiff 175.00
Carvey Ct. Reporter 600.00

Jackson Custodian 554,58
Jackson Custodian 01.25

Jones Custodian 529.58
Newgent Jail Matron Ol:

Hedrick Vet.&lt;Ser off, 200,00
St. Clair =

Wgts. & Meas. Officer 341,66
G. Craig Drainage Bd. 25.00
F. Brown same 25,00
H. Sommers same 25.
M. McCarty Drain, B Att&#3 221.66

Dri 1E. ramen aon Sec. 69.92
J. Brown Co. Att&#39 274.58

7
kell Landfill operator 750.00

Postmaster Clerk - Comm, &

Trans. 50.00
Boekstore Clerk-Off. Supply 5.21

Onset ser eae Supply 45.65
ALE,cierk

:

= offi
¢
Su 6.00

Xerox Clerk - 89.87
Postmaster Aud,Com & Tran, 20,00

E. Walters Auditor - Com,
and Tran. 4,40

Multigraphics Div. Auditor- *

Repair 85.00
A.E, Boyce‘huditor- Sup 37.20

Multigraphics Div, Treasurer-

Repair 85.00
AE. Boyce Co.ireaaurerc Ss

Suppl 47.95
Bankers Dispatch Ccrp.

» Recorder-Comm, & Tran. 10.24

Eastman Kodak Co.
Recorder - Repair 155,00

A.E. Boyce Co, Inc,
Recorder-Office Supply 214.20

Bookstore Recorder-Office
Supply 11.65

Emergency Radio Ser,
Sheriff-Coum, & Tran. 46.25

Public Service Co,
Sheriff-Comm. & Tran. 8.17

9.00

Motor 1.50
R. Baker. Sheriff-Garg. &

Or 3.65
H. Carr Sheriff-Garg. &

Motor 3.00
Ful. Co. Farm Bureau

Sheriff-Garg. & Motor 194,61
Hamme&#39 Sheriff-Garg. &

Motor 118.94
Sun O11 Co. Sheriff-

Garg. & Motor 2t1,97
United Auto Supply InSheriff-Garg. & Moto: 12.73

Bee Hive Sher iff- 16.95
Jack&#39 Uniforms

Sheriff Uniforms 1,029.96
Blue Products Co. Inc.

Sheriff-Of fice Supply 92.68
Book Store Sheriff-Office

Supply 22.59
Observer Sheriff-Office

Suppl 68.80
Olin Energy System

Sheriff-ammun, 57,00
Postmaster Surveyor-Comm,
and Tran. 12,00

Obsa forveyor-
Supply_- 36.00Rochest Telephone Co.
Co. Agent-Comm. & Tran, 27,17

Baxter Drugs. Co. Agent —

Office Supply 3.28
Book Store Co. Agent-Off.

Supply 5.38
Purdue University Co. Agent-

Office Supply 137.50

Obser Co. Agent-Office
Supply 57.45

Weav Co. Agent-0ffice
7.35se tz Bros, Co, Agent-

Tescn Supply 3.13
E. Russell Co. Ass&#3 - Com,

& Trans, 30.80
Bookstore Co, Ass&#3 -

Office Sup 1.30
Rochester Telephon Co.

Roch. Twp. Ass&#3 - Comm,
and Tran, 9.75

S. Stinson Pros. Att&#3 =

Comm, & Tran. 20.00
D. Carvey Pros, Att&#39;

Transc. 127.50
Bobbs-Merrill Co, Pros.

Att&#39;y.-Office Supply 22.35
Bookstore Pros, Att&#39;

Office Supply 48.06

Observer Pros. Att&#39;
~ Office Supply 183.53
A. Chip Cir. Ct.-Sp.

J 58.00

M, Smit Cir. Cts- Sp.
judge : 29.60

Eo we cir. ct. - Sp.
Judge 29.60

W. Torba Cir. Ct. =

Sp. Judge 40.00

D. itar Cir. Ct. = Per
24,00

p. Welte Cir, Ct. - Per

Diem Ch. 15.00

-E, Scott Cir. Ct. - Petit

jury 23.10
B. Murphy Same 28.50

P. Metcalf samé 26.70

E. Boos Cir, Ct. - Petit
31.50

2 Zeiger same 24.90
B. Lett same 23.10
L. Crill same 31,50
R. Bryant same 23.10

J. Arnett same 25,50
J. Bickel same 28,50
H, Rans same 24,30
Vv. Hutchinson same 25,50
E. Hawk same .

30.90
A. Dorsey same 8.10
A. Short same 7.70
V. Troutman same 9.90
R. Kramer same 10,50
G. Fretz s. 10,50
R. Koebcke same 9.30
B. Black same 9,50
K, Warner same 9.50
R. Smith same 7.70
S. Browning same - 9:90
M. Flynn same 9.50
D. Grogg same 7370

Vv. Johnson same 7.70
R. Wideman Same 7.70
M. Collins same 7.70
J. Berry same 7.70
T. Simons same 7.90
J. Stone same 7.70
D. Millow same 10,10
L. s same 9.50
H, Zellers same 7.70
P. Shireman same 9:90
G. Shultz same 7.70
R. Stayton same 9.90
E. ir same 10.50
B, Bailey Cir.*Ct. - Petit

Jury 7.70
D. Smith oe 9.50
M. Nellans 9.10
Se aec ns Cir. Ct, = Pauper

J. Apetzo Jr Cir. Ct, =

Pauper Att&#3 150.00
W. Deniston clr. ct. -

Pep Atty, 885.00:
R. Rhodes Cir. Ct. - Pauper

Atty. 350.00
Guidance Center Inc. Cir.

Ct. = Medic 25.00.
-

Book Store Cir. Ct. - Office
Supply 229

Maggie&# Restaurant Cir. Ct.-

Jury Meals 99.80
- Charlie&#39;s Upholstering

Cir. Ct. - Repair 19.50Bob “Merril. Co. Inc.
Ct.-Law Bk. 21.50

Callaghan & Co. a

rr Ct. - Law Bk. . 37.50

Lay Co-Op Publ. Co.
Cir. Ct, - Law Bk. 46.80

wes Publ. Co. Cir. Ct.-
aw Bk 439.00ind Heatin Ser.

louse=Power Plant 57.50Publi Servi Ind.
Ct. House - Utilities 114.74

Rochester Water Dept.
Ct. House - Utilities 118.22

Bauman Electric Ct. House-

Bldg. & Strut. 15.00
Benzing Contractors Ct.

House - Bldg. & Struct. 15.50
‘Boiler & Pressure Be ct.

House-Bldg. & Stru 10.00
J. Carr Ct, House= &

truct. 45.50
* Covereall Rental Ct. House-

Bldg. & Struct. 44.55
Ct. House-Fuel 1272.29Lowe Oil Co,

Kale&#3 Standard Ct. House-
Garg. & Mo 15,71

R. Krathwohl Ct. House -

Repair 25.00
Wilson Coal & Grain Ct,

House-Janitor Suppl 29,25
Baxter Drugs JaliaJail Phys. oo

Jail -
eat 15,00

Lowe Oil Co, 400,43

tiPheye tei tiete
No. Ind. Pub. Service Jail-

Utilities
Pub. Service Ind.

Rochester Water Dept. Jail

34,28
Jail- Util, 99,29

Utilities 95.81
H, Carr Jail-Bldg. & Struct. 18.59
J. Carr Jail-Bldg. & Struct. 12.00
Benzing Contractors Jail-

Repair 34.42
Myers Auto Elect, Jail- 25.34
G, Beattie Jail-Equ 15.00
Sun Oil Co, Sail- 17520

Cover=All Rental

Jail-Laundry & Clean 17.20
Quick Clean Laundry Jail-

ry & Clean. 17.20
H. Carr  Jail-Prisoners Meals 562.80
R. New Jail-Prisoners

Meals 302,40
J. Lease Office Machines

Jail - Properties 432.06
M, Hedrick Service Officer-

Comm. & Tran. 25.26
G. Spilman, Vet. Ser.

Ser. Officer - Current Ch, 11.00
D. St. Clair Wes, & Meas. -

Comm, & Trans 34.50
D. St. Clair Wts & Meas, *

Office Supply 43,37
J. B Dee Co., Ta Wes. &

as. - Properties 450.00R Center Record Drainage
d. - Publ. Legal 24,55Roc Teleph Co. Co.

Comm. - Comm, & Trans, 202.45
Observer Co. Comm - Publ.

Lega. 161.39
Rochester Sentinel Co. Comm,-

Publ. Legals 259.77
S. Stinson Co. Comm. -

Sp. Att&#3 125.00

DeLong Parts Co. Coum,- Landfill
146,50

Lowe 011 Co, Co. Coum,-
Landfill 224,97

Public Service Ind, Co.
Comm, = Landfill 25,79

Akron Ins. Agency Co. Comm,
Official Bond 75.50

Leiters Ford Ins, Co, Comm,-
Official Bon 110,00

Smith-Sawyer-Smith Co, C
Official Landfill 51.00

Treasu Fulton Co. Co,
- Ins. 180.00

Cass Co Regio T. Be
C comm. - T.B, Patients 23.50

Fulton Co. Ass&#3 Retarded
Co, Comm.- Metal Health 9,500.00

Guidance Centef Inc. Co.

Comm.-Metal Health 2,000.00
Fulton Co. 4-H Fair 6,000.00
Fulton Co, ee ee

Co. Comm-So: jater

onserv. 2,555.00
No. Ind. State Hosp. Co.

Comm,-State Inst.
©

35,39
Logansport State Hosp. Oe7 ‘Co - State Inst. 99.96

Foster & Good Fun, Home Co.

Comm,-Vet, Burial 100.00
Harrison Fun. Home. Co.

Comm, - Vet. Burial 100.00
Zimmerman Bros. Fun, Home

Co, Comm,-Vet. Burial 100.00
F, Moore Co. Coum,-Citis.en

Cem. 1,100.00
Assoc. Ind. Co. Co, Comm.-

O er 400,00
Quabache Regional Co. Comm.-

it. Co. Planning 850.00
Treasurer Pulaski Co. Comm.-

Ch. Venue 39.00
Dr. Heid Co, Comm,-Animal

Tes 55.50Roc Teleph Co. Co,
135.44Butte “p irman & Seufert

um. Bridge #15 715,50Hornback- Corp. Cum.

Bridg #158 5,301.14
Sutton&#39; excavating Gen.

Drain 132,00
R. Murray Gen. Drain 88,25

Butler airmen &  Seuf
Loca. e x prteg“9 5640.00

Revenue sh eve

Shar. 35,00
Ae Tang Excise Tax Refund 10.80

HEALTH CLAIMS
J.D. Richardson,

‘

Hlth, Off., 201.25
Arthur J. Haye Sanitarian,

ame 748.58
Anna McEvoy, R.N., Nurse,

748.58
Nancy S. Shafer, Clerk, same 402.50
A. J. Hayes, Mileag 44.70
A. McEvoy, same 39.50

16.00A. J. Hayes, Subs, &

The Drawing Board, or Su 23.05
Heisler&#39;s Pharmacy, Film

and Batteries 14.29
Jim Lease, Equip. repair 59.25

Smith, Saw & Smith,
Notary Bon 20.00

The Bookstore, Off, Sup. 4.85
Rochester Telephone Co.,

Tele & Tele .-&quot; 32.40

e WELFARE CLAIMS
Lawrence cefwe Jr. Payroll Seo

Judi idwig - Same 776.00
Pat Connell - Same 776,00

Betty Wood - Same 454.00

Mary Lou Bissey - Same 426.00
Sandra Reichenl st - Same 276,00

Postmaster - Pos 65.00
Judith Ludwig -

Trav Exp. 10.87
Kary Sirken - Travel Exp. 15,76

Rochester Telephone ‘Co.
Tele & Tele 108.37

Arline Fenstermaker - Clean.
Services 30.00

American Business supp -

Off Supp

1

ie: 185.66
St. Joh Business &quot;a, 97,05

Rochester Farmers Mutual Ins.
; 150.00

ROAD REPAIR

E. Best Supt. 786.55
R. Adamson Ape Supt. 721.00
C, Green Cler! 721,00
E. Peters trae Driver 475.42
K. Bryant

= fs 473,71
C Hartz

3
e

H. Hoge 482,38
H. McIntire 470.21
L.- Showley 480.63
P. on 475.42
R, Greer 470.21
V. Zellers & 475.42
G. Cl “ 447.66

Saylors Mach, Opr 459.79
h ” p

a a 343.53
= 2 388.64
&q *, 465.

Lal 475.42
i 444,
s 470,21
. 501.47
& 407.67

Mechanic 519.68
= 572.22

Adv. 27.27
The Rochester Sentinel Adv. 19,80

Rochester Building Serv., Inc.

Sup 45.40
Cover-All Rental Service

Suppl; 423,60
International Salt Co. Sup 678.00

Wilson Coal & Grain Co, 60.50
The France Stone Co, Ma’ ter. 1578,68
Aggregate Service 174,40

Engin 1 Aggregate Corp.
eri 779.947

Deutschman & Cowels Mater.49,082.74
Mahan-O&#39;Connor Const. Co,

Material 1,473.03
Debco Metal Culverts Mater.2, oi: 36

Minnesota Mining & Manuf,
Co. Material 132.00

Ra & Son Equip. Rent. 650,00
ester Telephone Co.

25.85XD eie. wi Public Service

Opr. Exp. 41.06
Public Service Co,

Opr. Exp. 41.35
A-l Radiator & Air Condition,

Repair 20.00
Gilliland Auto Machine Co.
Repair 145.27

Mulvaney-Vogler Ford Sales,
Inc. Repair 520.70

Louderback Chevrolet Repai 79.33
Athens Oliver Sales 4.50

&q 340,63Deeds Equipment Co., Inc.
Jones Implement Co,

Kitchen Machinery, Inc.
Cummins Mid-States, Inc.

R. & S. Sales and Service &q 545,00
Murray Radiator & Garage

Repair and Equipment 219,15
Motorola Inc. 40.70
American Wire Rope & Sling &q 701.70

AMOCO O11 Co, Supplie 5, 77 45
Lowe Oil Co. i OL
Beall Tire Shop - °3 25

DeLong Parts & Accessory Co.
Supplies 114.30

Kar Products Inc. Supplies 143.04

India Wiping Cloth Co. &q 94,50

apol
| bub Stamp,

Ce es 75
Treasurer of Poit Co, Ins. $10.00

Ohio State Life Ins., Co. 89.24
Blackburn Tire Shop Supplies 682.02

“taited Auto Supply Inc, Rep. 57.17

Smit Saw & Smith, Inc,
nsur 20.00Diam &quot Salt Co. Sup. 593.45

Ernest L. Walters
Auditor Fulton County

2/6/le/2p
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FOR SALE: Wheat straw.

LEO ADAM
Akron 893-4282

2/6/2p

FOR SALE: Side of grain fed

beef will be butchered Feb.

26, weight around 250 lbs.

Also Warner hog feeders, round

and long sided, in good shape.
Johnson gas heater for stock

tank, Cyclone tractor grass
seeder, runs off battery, us-

ed one time. Two water tanks

with side openers for hogs. 3

point hitch weeder. JohnDeere
side rake. Implement trailer,
steel frame, 14 ft. bed, needs

some work, no tires. Two bunk

feeders, 12 ft. long.

E. R. HOFFMA
353 - 3451

2/6/2p

MUST SELL: 1966 Mustang, 26

mpg, runs good, body and tires

good, $375 or best offer.

LEE FUNK
Akron 893-7295

2/6/1¢

FABRIC SALE: Beautiful double-

knit $2.98 per yard during
the month of February.

THE TREE HOUS
210 W. Center (Old U.S

Bourbon
30W)

2/6/3¢

German Shep-FREE PUPPIES,
herd.

MARGARET BENSON
893 - 495

1/30/2£
ee

FOR SALE: 400 bales

straw. 65¢ bale.

RICHAR FRENCH
893 - 468

wheat

2/6/2¢

BIX STRIPPER - Stays wet for

hours - one coat removes many

coats of paint,

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

2/6/1c

INVENTORY CLEARANCE SALE- Till
March Ist. Over 120 new and
used organs and pianos. Buy

now and save.

THOMPSON MUSIC HOUS
$00-S06 North St.

Logansport, IN

1/30/4c

RED SHIELD THRIFT STORE

1003 So. Main St., Elkhart

(across from the Phillips 66

filling station) - Beds com-

plete, $35; Wringer washers,
$35; Chest of Drawers, $20;

TVs (each), $40; Dinette Set,

$35; Davenports (each), $25 &

$80; Table lamps (each), $3.50

-$10; Ladies’ coats (nice),
$2 &amp; Ladies’ dresses, $1.25

-${.50; Ladies’ shoes, $1 pr.;
skirts & blouses, S50¢ each;

Men’s suits (each) §3.50 and

$5; Men’s pants, 75¢ & $1;
Top coats, $4; shirts, 50¢
and men’s shoes, $1 pr. Open
daily 9-S except Sundays. We

deliver. Come in and browse.

Eva and Mary Sumoe,
2/6/1e

FOR SALE: Alfalfa orchard

grass hay. Call evenings.

PAUL BOWE
893 - 4957

2/6/2¢

pee
Se

A GOOD BUY...Give it a try.
Blue Lustre America&#39;s favor-
ite carpet shampoo

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

2/6/1¢
ree

SAVE 40% to 60% ON FURNITURE

all the time.

JOEY&# DISCOUNT STAkron 93-4931

12/5/xc

————

FOR SALE: 1971 Ford Torino, 2

door, hardtop. Contact on

week-ends.

VANCE LYTLE
893-4638

1/30/3p

Akron

CLEAN carpets the save and

safe way with Blue Lustre.

Rent electric shampooer $1.

MILLER HAROWAR
Mentone

2/6/1¢

managers. \

a. a
FOR SALE :

FOR SALE: 1973 750 Honda, ex-

cellent condition, extras. Call

after 5 p.m.

353 - 4144
2/6/2p

FOR SALE: 1962 Ford, 6 cylin-
der, standard transmission.

1968 Plymouth wagon, 383 en-

gine, automatic, Lowdown pay-

ment. Will finanee.

GIL JENKINS
Akron 893-4223

2/6/3¢

SEE OURCOMPLETE LINE OF PHIL-

CO Television sets, portable
and consoles, color and black
and white. A TV for any room

or furniture style.

BAKER&#3

eZtEC & APPLIANCES
353-4685

1/23/xe

FOR SALE: 13-cu. ft. Frigi-
daire refrigerator, very nice.

Frigidaire clothes dryer, 30”

Westinghouse electric range.
These are good, clean, used

appliances. New appliances in
stock.

JOE BOSWELL
Akron

2/6/2e

‘For Save:
” “22% x28 poste

‘board. White on both side:20¢ a sheet.
AKRON/ NEW

Mentone
-

Akron

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME
and V SALES

TRAVEL TRAILERS - 5th WHEEL
RV - MOTOR HOMES - MINI HOMES

Ifwedon’t have in stock what

you want, we will take you to

the factory - only 30 miles -

Large Inventory.

JOE BIDWELL Phone 893-4895
JOEY L. MADEFORD aa 4588

4s/Al/xe

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers.

WENTONE NEWS

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs. All
sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair.

AKRON / MENTONE NEMentone kron

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets. -.Safes - Typewrit-

ers - Adding Machines - Cal-
culators - Sales - Service -

Rentals.

ai LEA ICE MACHINES
13 hestervone ae 30

LENNOX FURNACES

GAS, OIL, COAL; PLUMBING
FIXTURES TAPPAN &

FRIGIDAIRE APPLIANCES
CUSTOM KITCHEN CABINETS

Free estimates gladly given
jo down payment

36 months to pay

ROLLIN SMITH
~ HEATING & PLUMBING

Corner State Roads 13 & 114
N. Manchester - Ph. 982-2248

AGRISERUM

A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the soil. Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value.

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mer.

2 miles Southeast

Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665

12/12/30p

F SALE; Aluminum sheets 22”

35’. Nice weight to work
with, 25¢ per sheet or 5 she-

ets for $1.00

AKRON / MENTONE NEWS
Mentone Akron

THAN YO

THANKS to everyone for your

prayers, cards and presents
while I was in the hospital

KEVIN PYLE
2/6/1p

FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT

(Formerly Bidwell’ s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xe

FOR RENT: Furnished apartment.
No pets or children, Call af-

ter 4:30 p.m.

AKRON 89 - 4735
1/23/xe

FOR RENT: Mobile home, 12’ x

60&#3 two bedroom. Located at

Riverview Trailer Park in Ro-

chester.

893 - 7032

1/23/3p

“WAN :

WANTED PIANOS - An style, co-

ndition, also furniture, old
or modern. Phone or write Mer-

cer Sales, Celina, Ohio 45822.

419-586-2588.
2/6/1ot

EV N u ini RESE
for your in aut money.

Earn fron he of deposit’
to date of withdrawal. Go-~

od for businesses and far-
mers.

EA an heed SAYI AN
ASSOCgoers Indiana

&quot;2

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and repairing
° two, three and four inch

wells Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SANER & SONS
Akron Phone 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able septic tank service. New

installations. Licensed and

bonded. Call evenings.

DICK ROBISON
R.3, Rochester 223-6967

= 1/16/xe

INCOW TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth
Akro:

12/S/21p

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration. Refrigerated milk
coolers; Central air condit—

ioning units. Electronic

Answering Service.

ROBERT SANER
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

11/7/12mc

—_REALESTATE
FOR SALE: 65 acres. 7 room

(4 bedrooms) modern house.

Farrowing house with 9 far—

rowing crates. Barn. Well

drained fields. On SR 19,-

1% miles south of Gilead

east side of road. $42,500

FRED RESLER
382-2619

1/23/3p

FOR SALE: Two bedroom home.
two blocks from Akron. Vinyi

siding, carpeting, low heat-

ing costs. Immediate posses-
sion

DON NICODEMUS
893 - 4694

1/16/4c

FOR SALE: 20 acres, good pas-
ture and good building sites.

RONALD RICHARD
3Silver Lake 52-2689

2/6/2p

FOR SALE: Newly decorated mo-

dern 4 bedroom home. Natural

gas, fullbasement, fully car-

peted, new kitchen,ample

closets, garage. Low taxes

and interior must be seen to

be appreciated. Call. for ap-

pointment.

B93 - 4736

in

arena

in

or

FOUND 2a aeaa
2/6/3p

FOUND: One man’s wedding ring FOR SALE: New, three bedroom

in the parking lot in Akron. home, large dining and kitch-

May claim at the Akron News

office.

1/16/xe

TAX FILING our main work. We

are discovering more ways to

save. you money.

HUGH WILDERMUTH
Akron

1/30/2¢&#39;

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

CLASSIFIED =eI
20 words or Lees...-. 0 1

More thdn 20 words S¢ per Seo
“.

Additional ‘Insertions
#0 words or 1 eres

ore than 20 werd Ma per
wor

p ads paid in aa,’
wWahce. ak geied pilling

ta so 25¢. vig l: be charged.
ds arg-fot paid for

‘publication.arior ft

Kevin, five months,
son of Mr. and Mrs.
John E. Hill, R. 1,
Akron,

Future Ci zens

¥
’ ‘es

e co ae
a

Jeffrey, 14, and

Pamela, 10, children of
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Horn,
R. 2, Akron.

FOUND: Blue motorcycle helmet

with Yamaha emblem. Owner con-

tact...

BOB HOLLOWAY
Mentone 353-3195

2/6/2¢

R&am REFRIGERATION

TV- Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Rang Service

Residential Wiring

Bourbon 342-7685

Cindy, 15, Pete, 14,
Barbie, 13, and Sandy,

6, children of Mr. and

Mrs. Phillip Pratt, R.

25 Rochester.

Darlene, 104 Annette,
8, and Lee Ann, 24, dau-

ghters of Mr. and Mrs,
John Hartman, Akron.

State Trooper McClough
investigated Tuesday

when a Sonoco truck

driven by Fred Haney,
Jr., Akron, struck and

deer on SRkilled two

14 east,

en area,.electric heat, air

conditioning and 24 car garage

on one acre wooded lot. Ten

adjoining acres of timber

land could be purchased with

or without the house.
HENRY HA

Akron hone 893-7127

LARRY H ARD
hone 893-4394Akron

,

1/16/xe

REAL ESTATE

75 acres, about 4% miles so-

uthwest of Akron. About 10
acres of timber. No buildings
except a 20 x 45’ hog build-

ing. Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

4 bedroom hor, Q 1 Athens,
large lot gar garage,
$5500. s

About 80 acres, 1% miles from

Akron. 75 tillable. No

house, large barn, dryer bin

and storage bin.

About 4 acres between Athens

and Akron. Three bedroom home

with-fiew heating system and
bath. Barn and garage.

JEFFERIES AGENCY
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3003

Brent,
and Mrs.
2, Akron.

Some families

the Sunday
church

a delegate,

3, son of Mr.
Jon Fultz, R.

think

morning
service is like

a convention. Each sends

oo A B Ip
916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, INQ. 4“HoToRR
WEDCiNG-PORTRAIT-COMMERCIAL

PHONE 223-2833



Qld Bottle
Identified

The bottle.
found by Wi lvin Teel
that bore the inscrip-
tion &qu S, Sowers, Ro-

chester,&quot (describe in
last week&#39 NEWS) has

been identified as hav-
ing come from the Sow-
ers Bottling Co. Locat-

ed at 415 Main St., Ro-

chester, the firm made
the bottled pop, but was

closed sometime prior
to 1906, sccording toinformation supplied “by

Narcissus Sowers, a dau-

ghter of W. S. Sowers.

Adult Ag Class
Draws 80 Persons

Eighty people attend
ed the first meeting of
the Tippecanoe Valley
High School Adult Farm-

“er classes Monday night
to hear Art-Haist dis-

cuss the problem of ob-

taining additional acr-

eage.
The next class will

be Monday, Feb. 10, at

7:30 p.m. at the school,
Topic for discussion.
will be &quot;Economi Levels

of Soil Fertility and

Chemicals Available For

ee Lance Murrell,
an agronomist for Crop

Fertility Specialist,
will lead the discuss-

ion.
All classes are under

the direction of Forrest

Kantner, vocational ag-
riculture instructor.
All interested persons

are invited to attend

the meetings.

SERVING 5:00

Akron Park Board,
Akron Lions,

recently —

AKRO GRADE SCHO
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY [5rn

Carry Out Dinners Available
ALL PROCEEDS-TO AKRON PARK PROJECT

Adults $2.50 - TICKETS -

”

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM

Akron Little League
Akron Exchange State Bank

or at the door

Meredith.Named
FCHA President

Roy E. Meredith,  Ak-

ron, was elected presi-
dent of the Fulton Co.

Hospital Association (a
holding corporation for

the new Fulton Co, hos-=

pital.)
Named as fellow offi-

cers were Don Cook, Ro-

chester, vice-president;
Ronald Gundrum, Liberty
township, treasurer;

Dorothy Lease, Wayne
township, secretary, and

Lea Goss, Rochester,
assistant secretary and

treasurer, Jess Brown,

Rochester will be -the

group&# attorney.
During the Monday or-

ganizational meeting,
members set Monday, Feb.

17, at 6:30 p.m. as the

first business meeting
with members of the

Woodlawn hospital board

.of trustees.

KDP Pledges
Mrs. Haupert

Akron&#39; Kappa Delta

Phi sorority recently
pledged Alma Haupert in

a candlelight service
in Bonnie Bearhart&#39;s
home. Anita-Stephen was

co-hostess.

During a_ short busi-

ness meeting, plans were

made to prepare and do-

nate coleslaw for the

upcoming chicken barbe-

cue fund-raising supper
for development of the

Akron Park.
Guests were Judy How-

ard, Helen Hill, Pat

Studebaker and Jeanne

Swygart.
Also present were Vi-

vian Dudley; Polly Fin-

ney, Marge Sausaman,
Marilyn Miller, Jenny
Moore, Lolly Davis, Bet-

.ty Harris, Joyce Steph-
en, Pam Madeford, Bon-

nie Holloway and Pris-

cilla Burdge.
—

Volunteers Needed for

Compassionate people
interested in helping

fellow beings reorient
themselves to the world
outside a mental insti-
tution are needed for
Kosciusko County&#3 &quot;

to One&q program, a pro-
ject of the county Men-

tal Health Association&#39;s
rehabilitation commit-

tee.

Volunteers willing to
take patients discharg-

ed from the state hos-
pitals are matched with
former patients to help

Chicke Barbecue

- 8:00 P.M.

12 and under $1.50

y

REASONS
WHY YOU NEED A

WILLIAMS
“Fivé-in-

YEAROUND
COMFORT CENTE

Lo evn Williamson Co Cintl, Ohio

2 HUMIDIFIES

Heating & Insulation

AKRON

B HEATS N
“Five-in-One” provides balanced
warmth througho whole house.
Keep family snug all winter lon
regardl of outside temperatures

Adds moisture to the air during
heatin season. Reduces static
electricit and nasal dryness Can
actually reduc fuel bills,

COOLS

Provid a pleasa cool atmo-
spher in summer, No need for
screens, expensive patios or

porches. Yo work, eat, slee and
feel better.

DEHUMIDIFIES
‘Wring out the moisture on hot,
humid, summer days Eliminat
molds an mildew. You no longer
feel sticky. Clothes sta neater.

CLEANS THE AIR
Removes up to 90 o all air-

borne microscop contaminents
such as dust, dirt, smoke, pollen,
and bacter Redu  house-
cleanin chores.

TOM GAST.

895-4

4

‘1 to 1°’ Program
them readjust into the

community again.
A workshop, third in

a series, will be con-

ducted for volunteers

on. February. 19 from 7

to 9 p.m. at the Five

Co. Clinic on Buffalo

St., Warsaw. The film,
&quot; Did What To Whom,&

will be shown and dis-

cussion will be led by
Bill Kurosky, chief

psychiatric social work-

er at the clinic.

Anyone interested in

becoming a volunteer

may call the Mental
Health Association for

information or may at-

tend the workshop. The
Association&#39;s telephone
number is 269-2610.

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 10
Akron War Mothers will

meet in the home of Mar-

jory McColley at 7:00.

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 11
The Akron WCTU will

have a Frances Willard
Tea at the Library at

7:30. Beulah Pratt will
be devotional leader.

Hostesses will be Velma

Bright, Willodean Rager
and Mabel Alderfer. A

program is planned.
Imo Tucker will be

hostess for the Beaver

Dam Extension Homemak-

ers Club at 7:30 p.m.

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY -12

Seward Home Extension
Club will meet at 1:30

p.m. at Rella Hatfield&#39;s
home ig . Burket. Mrs.

Raymond Longbrake will
be co-hostess,

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 13

The Mentone Extension

Homemakers Club will

meet. at 1:30 p.m. with
Gertrude Hill. Each

member to take a Valen-
tine,

893-4528

SHOP AT

FRA & JERR
ROAD 18 SOUT MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

;

“Pleasing you pleases us”

OPEN 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Monday thru Friday

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

ap tege Se
pew ew we = ee ee ee ——— eee,

Keebler lb. box

TOW HOUS BUTTE CRACKER 69¢

!

With 10¢ Coupon

Save 10¢ Save 10¢ a)

TOMATOE Joan of Arc 303 can 3/95¢

SLICED PEACHE ‘stoke1y 303 can 2/73¢

COFFE MAT 16 oz. jar 99¢

ROYAL SCOT MARGARIN LB. 49¢
American Beaut

GREAT NORT BEANS 300 can 5/$]

RE BEANS American Beauty 200 can 4/95¢

FRUIT COCKTAIL Richelieu 303 can 2/79¢

TASTEE DRESSIN Henris 8 oz. 5I¢
Richelieu

WESTER DRESSING 16 oz. bottie BI¢
Peter Pan Smooth or Crunchy

PEANUT BUTTE 18 oz. jar 79¢
rozen BirdseyeMIX VEGETA 10 oz. 3/89¢

Frozen Birdseye
CAULIFLOWER 10 oz. poke. 2/692

LESTOIL- CLEANE 15 oz. 39¢
Duncan Hines

CAKE MIXES Assorted Flavors 63¢

KRAF MUSTAR «9 oz.~- 19¢

GAL TOWEL Jumbo size 47¢

ICE CREA Burgers Family pa GAL $1.59
Vanilla or Neopolitan

PARTY SLICES DOZ $1.39

HALF HALF Bordens pints

FLORIDA ORANGE 5 1b. ba 69¢

IUAHO POTATOES tol. 99¢

FLUFFY BUN 8 pac 45¢

EXTRA LARG EGG poz.  79¢

RIN BOLOG
Eckrich 10 oz.

Smok Links | 79

l 89
lb 89

Groun Chuc I 89

Eckrich

Fu Franks

Pork Steak

W ACCEPT FOOD COUPONS

39¢.

LB 89¢

a
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Mentone Eg Festiv plan set
Mentone will pay Hom-

age to the egg during a

two-day &#39;&#39;M Egg
Festival&quot; planned June
13 and 14.

The Festival will re-

place Mentone Days, be-

cause Chamber of Com-

merce officials felt it

was more inkeeping with
Mentone&#39; claim as the

Eggbasket of the Middle-

west. They have dis-

cussed plans for events

involving eggs, includ-

ing an egg decorating
contest.

The affair will be one

of community involvement
with various organiza-
tions taking charge of

food concessions, A ten

percent rental will be

charged for food stands.
Interested org aniza-

tions should contact

Frank Manwaring, chair-

man.

Other concessions will
be handled by Wayne Bak-

er. All booths or dis~

plays showing merchan-~

dise for resale will be

charged a ten dollar

rental fee.
One of the highlights

will be a Little Cutie

contest. Entrants, ei-

ther boys or girls,
should not be under two

years of age and no old-

er than six. Each bus-

iness is urged to spon-
sor an entrant and sup-

ply afloat on which the

tyke may ride in the

parade. The top four

contestants will be

chosen during the parade
with the king and queen
to be announced on Sat-

urday night.
a

Tombaugh Article

In New York Times

Richard Tombaugh, ex-

ecutive secretary of the

National Association of

Student Financial Aid

Administrators, wrote
an article entitled A

Primer on Finding Finan-

cial Aid For Students&qu

that appeared in_ the

January 15 issue of The

New York Times.

He advised students

to consider university
scholarships, loans from

banks or credit unions,

company and union schol-
arships, federal Basic

Educational Opportunity
Grant, aid from church

or Lodge, merit scholar-
ship, Veterans Admini-

stration loans or assis-

tance fromSocial Secur-

ity in his twelve-point

Cont. on back page

Tentative plans call

for sidewalk days to be-

gin at 9 a.m, Friday,
June 13. Carnival rides

and a flea market will

begin at noon with a

horseshoe pitching con-

test in the afternoon

with Russell Hart in

Cont. on page 2

fund raising
drive for park funds.

If the park board

085, which

and senior

point has

scope of the

Barbecue to aid par
The chicken barbecue Saturday night in the

Akron gym will be the first of a series of

events to assist Akron in its

can raise $13,542.50,
the state will match it for a total of $27,

is earmarked for improvement of

facilities at the park.
tension of facilities to accommodate every-
one--girls and boys, small children, teens,

citizens,
been on the Little League park,

and much progress has been made, but’ the

project calls for extension

and improvement of the entire park,

Plans call for ex-

To date, the focal

Haist Heads

Grain Association

Paul Haist of Agri-
Center, Mentone, was re=

cently elected presi-
dent of Northeastern In-
diana Grain and Feed

Dealers. Association at

a meeting in Ft. Wayne.

Lenten Services

The Mentone, Burket,
Beaver Dam and Talma U-

nited Methodist church-

es will join in Lenten

services again this

year.
The schedule includes

a Ken Anderson film at

Beaver Dam on Feb. 16;
the Cardinal Bell Choir

at Mentone on Feb. 23;
Dr. Sheldon Duecker at

Burket on Mar. 2, a

round robin of speakers
from March 9-16, and a

sermon by Prof, Stanley
Shenk of Goshen College

entitled &#39; Triumphal
Entry&q on March 23,

Maundy Thursday plans
will be announced later.

Akron, Indiana

Miss Fawle
‘Cindy Fawley has been

named Tippecanoe Valley
High School&#39; 1974-75

Betty Crocker Family
Leader of Tomorrow. She

won the honor by compet=
ing with other seniors

in the written knowledge
and attitude examination

on Dec. 3 and is now el-

igible for state and na-_
tional honors. She will
receive an award from

General Mills, Inc.,
Sponsor of the annual

educational scholarship
program and will be eli-

gible to compete in the

state and national con-=

tests.

Miss Fawley is the

daughter of Mr. and Mrs.
~Jack Fawley, Mentone.

Akron Library

4601

is winner

Cindy Fawley

Prater buy Ron& Garage
A. C. Prater, Akron,

has purchased Ron&#3 Gar-

age from Ron Martin and

plans to remodel the

station, according to

an announcement made

this week.

Prater, who will con-

tinue to operate the

Anderson Film Festival
A Ken Anderson film

festival at Tippecanoe
Valley. High School Sat-

urday night, February
22, will feature three

hit movies.

Sponsored by Partners,
the films are &quot;Mindbend-

ers,&q &quot;Ap Fire,&qu
&quot;Strange from Gali-

lee,&q &quot; Deceiver,&qu
and &qu Son, My Son.&q

The movies will begin
at 7 p.m. Admission is

free, and babysitting
will be provided.

PERFECT SEASON: Akron 7th graders wound up

ity Saturday by winning

year with a 15-0 recor

len, Dave Rhodes, Scott Tilden,

nett, Bruce Hill and Coach Dave Creighton.

Chris Kindig, Gary McKee, Dwight Shewman,

Bob Moyer. First row: Christine Rhoades,

The public is invited

to attend, :

Stray Dogs
Will Be Shot

Akron residents who

value their dogsS lives

are cautioned to keep
their pets tied, because

all dogs found running
loose will be destroyed.
This move was made nec-

essary because of the

number of complaints re-

ceived from town resi-

dents.

“future

a.

the year’s basketball activ-

Akron Cafe, will assume

ownership March l. He

plans to have the sta-

tion open from 6:30 a.m.

until 10 p.m, daily.
Known as A. C.&#3 Citgo,
the station will handle

tires,and batteries and

will ‘offer mechanical

work after the remodel-

ing is completed.

Retail Group Meets

A group of Akron re-

tail merchants met at

the Akron Cafe Wednes-

day night to discuss

promotions for

the town.
.

Plans are still under

discussion and will be

announced: later.

What is it about hu-

man nature that makes it

easier to break a com-

mandment than a habit?

their own invitational tourney and finishing the

d. Pictured are, back row,

Dena Dugan and Ann Kline. Story inside.

from left: Mike Cop-
Bernard Rudd, Brian Simmons, Chuck Ar-

Second row: Mark Shireman,

Jeff Murphy, Joe Harter and

Cara Smalley. Crystal: McConkey,
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Mentone Eg Festival Plans

Cont. from page

charge. An evening meal
will be served from 5

to 8 p.m. Plans for the

evening are still in-

“complete. -

On Saturday, June 14,
there will be a turkey
shoot with Raymond Lew-

is in charge and a con-

tinuation of the horse-

shoe pitching contest.

A consignment sale.at

10 a.m, at Miller hard-

ware will be chaired by
Jim Miller. Food will

be served at 11 a.m.

Highlighting the aft-

ernoon will be the ex-

panded parade under the
direction of Kenneth

Bush. The parade route

will begin on No. Broad-

way, goto the post off-

ice, turn left on main

“street to one block east

of Miller&#39;s Hardware and

then to the school, In

the parade will be bands,
cutie floats, pony carts,
decorated cars and bikes,

antique cars, etc.

A tractor pull at 4:30

p.m, with Paul Haist will
last into the evening.

Also planned are the eve-

ning meal, Cutie Contest

finals and drawing for

merchandise prizes, The

carnival rides and flea.

market will ‘continue

throughout the day and

evening.
All plans are tenta-

tive, and additional
events may be added lat-

er. Chamber officials

urge everyone interest-
ed in participating in

the parade to register
now. They welcome vol-

unteers from organiza-
tions wishing to pro-

vide meals andwill al-

so welcome suggestions
concerning the expanded

two-day event.

Bill WestermanisC of

C president.

Police Report
Russell Jackson, 26,

R.1, Mentone, was jail-
ed last week-end on a

charge of failure to

appear and was held on

a $1,000 Warsaw City
Court bond.

Irrigation
¥ &quot;1 Weather Consid-

erations, Should We Ir-

rigate? will be the

topic for discussion by
two Purdue specialists
at a February 19 meet-

ing in the Rochester

High School lecture

room. The meeting will

start at 7:30 p.m.

AAU Teams Advance

Wilson&#39;s Grain Co. of
Rochester will meet Ply-

mouth Merchants at 1 pe
m. Sunday andClub Lido
of So, Bend will play
Knapp&# Knicks at 2:30

p.m. in the AAU basket-
ball sectional at Whit-

mer gym, Rochester, hav-

ing advanced to
* the

semi-final round by win-

MENTONE EGG FESTIVAL

June 13-14, 1975

Parade Entry

Name

Address

Type of unit

:

Number of people involved

Title, if any

Please clip and return to Mentone Chamber

of. Commerce, Mentone, Indiana 46539.

Wayne D. Johnson, 25,
Silver Lake, was booked

at the KosciuskoCo, jail
ona public intoxication

charge. -

Accident Report

ning first round games
Sunday.

Wilson defeated Lloyd
Draperies 81-80 &#3 the

first game and the Ply-
mouth Merchants defeat-

ed Akron Exchange State

‘ ., Bank 121-97 despite 32
Cars driven by Connie

.

Ls Parrett, Silver Lake, ee by aAkro steve

and Vicki S. Howard R.
In the final game Sun-

1, Giaypo collided
day, Knapp&# Knicks de-

R 9 S tisk Pus feated Michiana Foods

day with damages esti- Libel in, double. overs

mated—at $275 to the ne

j

Winner of Sunday&#
$1,0 cee ges final game will advance

= 2 to the state AAU meet
car. Neither driver was

2+ mitchell Feb, 22 and
injured. 23

Sick of our sickness
I am sick...and there are

that ours is a &quot;sick society.
That our country is sick, our government is

sick, that we are sick. :

Well, maybe they&#39 right, I submit that
maybe I am sick...and maybe you are too.

I am sick of having policemen ridiculed and
called &quot;pi while cop killers are hailed as

some kind of folk hero,
I am sickof being told that religion is the

opiate of the people...but marijuana should be
legalized.

I am sick of being told that pornography is
the rightofa free press.,..but freedom of the
press does not include being able to read a

Bible on school grounds.
Iam sick of commentators and columnists

canonizing anarchists, revolutionists and crim-
inal rapists but condemning law enforcement if

it brings such criminals to justice,
I am sick of paying more and more taxes to

build schools while I see more faculty members

encouraging students to tear them down.
I am sick of Supreme Court decisions which

turn criminals loose on society--while other
decisions try to take the means of protecting

my home and family away.
Iam sick of being told policemen are mad

dogs who should not have guns--but that crim-
inals who use guns to rob, maim and murder
should be understood and helped back into so-

ciety.
Iam sick of being told it is wrong to use

napalm to end a war overseas...but if it&#39 a

bomb or Molotov cocktail at home, I must und-
erstand the provacations.

I am sick of not being able to take my fam-
ily to a movie unless I want them exposed to

nudity, homosexuality and the glorification
of narcotics,

I am sickof pot smoking entertainers delug-
ing me with their condemnation of my moral

standards on late night television.
I am sick of riots, marches, protests, dem-
onstrations, confrontations and the other mob

temper tantrums of people intellectually in-
capable to working within the system.

I am sick of hearing the same phrases, the
same sick slogans, the pat patois of people

who must chant the same things like zombies
because they haven&#39;t the capacity for verbal-

izing thought.
I am sickof reading so-called modern liter-

those who claim

ature with its kinship to what I used to read
on the walls of public toilets. :

I am sick of those who say I owe them this
or that because of the sins of my forefathers

--when I have looked down both ends of a gun
barrel to defend their rights, their liberties

and their families.
Iamsick of cynical attitudes toward patri-

otism. I am sick of politicians with no back-
bones.

,

I am sick of permissiveness.
I am sick of the dirty, the foul mouthed

and the unwashed.
I am sick of the decline in personal integ-

rity ‘and human sincerity.
And most of all, I am sick of being told

I&#3 sick, And I&#3 sick of being told my coun-

try is sick--when we have the greatest nation

man has ever brought forth on the face of the
earth. And fully 50 per cent of the people

on the face of this earth would willingly
trade places with the most underprivileged
amongst us.

Yes, I may be sick. But if I am only sick,
I can get well and I can help my country get

well.
e»-You will not find me under a placard, You

will not see me take to the streets, You will
not find me throwing a rock or a bomb. You
will not find me ranting in wild-eyed mobs.

But youwill find me at work within my commun-

ity. You will find me expressing my anger and

indignation in letters to your political off-
ice. You will find me canceling my subscrip-
tion to your periodical the next time it con-

dones criminal acts or advertises filth.
You will find me speaking out in support of

these people who contribute to the elevation
of society and not its destruction. You will
find me contributing my time and my personal

influence to helping churches, hospitals,
charities and those other volunteer backbones

of America which have shown the true spirit
of this country&#3 determination to ease pain,

eliminate hunger and generate brotherhood,
But, most of all, you&#3 find me at the

polling place. There you&#3 hear the thunder
of the common man. There, you&#3 see us cast

our vote...for an America where people can

walk the streets without fear...for an America
where our children will be educated...for an

Americano longer embarrased to speak its mot-
to: &quo God we trust.&quot;

EDITOR’ S NOTE: The preceding remarks by Pat

Michaels of San Francisco’s radio station KGO

were made at the policemen-fireman awards break-

fast in Oakland, Galif. Reprinted here from the

Middlebury Independent who excerpted them from
the Bradenton, Fla., Herald.

~

First Federal

Reports Increase
- First Federal Savings
and Loan Association of

Fulton Co. reported an

increase in savings de-

posits of $5,589,398 for

1974 at the recent an-

nual meeting. This re-

presents an increase of

49 per cent for the

year, boosting total as-

sets of the nine-year
old association to more

than 18 million dollars,
according to Richard

Belcher, president.
During the meeting,

Belcher was re-elected

president along with

Margaret K. Wisley,
vice-president of fi-

nance and treasurer; Jay
Heyde, vice-president;

Garland Masterson, vice-

president, mortgage loan

department; J, W. How-

kinson, secretary, and

Anita Samuelson, direc-

tor of EDP and assistant

secretary, and Joanne

Callahan, assistant loan

manager.
Heyde and Howkinson

were re-elected to three

year terms on the board
of directors. Both were

organizers in 1966.
Belcher noted First

Federal this year open-
ed a branch office in

Bremen, The association
also has a branch office
in Winamac.

It&#3 no wonder the un-

derworld is so rotten

when you observe the

kind of important citi-

zens it pals with.

There&#39; more to being
a good teacher than a

knowledge of a subject.

The best way to win an

argument is to exhibit
and self con-patience

trol.

Combining THE AKRON NEWS, establish-
ed 1889, and THE MENTONE NEWS es-

tablished 1930.

Offices at Akron and Mentone, Ind-
jana, Mailing addresses:

Box 277 Box 427

Akron, Ind. 46910 Mentone, Ind. 46539

Telephone numbers:
Akron 893-4433 Mentone 353+

Entered as second class matter at

the Post Office at Akron, Indiana

46910.

Additional Entry at the Post Of-
fice at Mentone, Indiana 46539,

Published at Akron, Indiana, every
Thursday, by

LOREN SHEETZ, Publisher
ANN SHEETZ, Editor

Subscriptions paid in advance
In Indiana

=

- $5.00 per year
Out of State

- $6.00 per year

OUR AIM is three fold: To serve our

readers with the latest news of the
Akron, Mentone and Silver Lake com-

munities, to encourage our readers
to be responsible citizens of our

community, our state, our nation and
our world and to serve as a running
history of events in Akron, Mentone,

and Silver Lake.

CORRECTIONS will be made if they are

of a nature to change the context or

meaning of the stories in which they
appeared,

NEWS is any current event of general
or social interest which will be not

over a week old on date of publica-
tion. Such items will be published
free of charge but.may be edited.

ADVERTISING includes all In Memor-
iams, Cards of Thanks, all statements
of appreciation, and notices of all

events where an admission is charged
or a profit is expected to be made,
Charges will be made for publication
of all such items,

The NEWS is a Republican newspaper
and is a member

HOOSIER STATE PRESS ASSOCIATION
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Chi Was New Akron Scouts Have

Record Cookie Sales
oe

Sm ee M

.

60 YEARS AGO
A bill isnow pending before cur state legis-

lature to pension our public school teachers.
Any person coming under the provisions of this
Act who shall have rendered thirty-five years
or more to teaching service in the public
schools, twelve of which may have been in

public schools outside of the state from any
cause, shall be entitled to an annuity in ac-
cordance with the following schedule: 35 years

--$600; 36 years--$620; 37 years--$640; 38

years--$660; 39 years--$680; 40 years--$700.
Mrs. Myrtle Davis and her cousin, Mrs, Pearl

Whittenberger, called at this office, the for-

mer to say &quot;good- before starting to Good-

rich, Wisconsin, today. Their household goods
went from Athens Tuesday.

The men of the U.B. church at Athens had a

grand picnic of their own making Wednesday of
this week, Eighteenof them came together and

went to Davy Clemans&# woods and chopped wood
for the use of the church. At noon tifne they
all went to the home of Mr. and Mrs. Marion

Moor where the Ladies Aid had prepared a

bountiful dinner and this was the picnic part.
The work in the timber was a real visit while
the skillful axman&#39;counted time and

_

stroke,
all resulting in a year&# fuel ahead.

The three Swihart boys were home Sunday to

visit their parents, Mr. and Mrs. E. L. Swi-

hart on North Mishawaka Street. Dayton works

in a grocery store inHuntington and Frank and

Walter have positions in Warsaw, Frank with

the electric company and Walter in the office
of Dalton Foundry as typewriter and bookkeep-
er.

Grant Shimer has sold his farm, known as. the

old John Leech farm, northwest of town to

Fletcher Stoner, taking as part of his pay an

elegant eight-room dwelling in Anderson.

39 YEARS AGO

A fire which threatened to destroy an entire

business block in Rochester broke out Wednesday
night about 10 o&#39;clock and was brought under

control only after the fire departments from

Akron, Peru, Plymouth, Logansport, Fulton and

Culver were called in. The fire started at

Carter&#39; Book store and is believe to have

been caused by a defective flue. It spread
to the Boston store next door and the greatest

damage was done there. Hoover&#39; restaurant

and Levi&#39; Dry Goods store were also damaged
considerably.
Myrtle Close

both hands’ and

of near Beaver Dam lake froze

legs during the cold weather

two weeks ago, She was on her way to the John -

she makes her home, when

had to walk. She

store at Beaver Dam

Carter farm, where

the car broke down and she

is employed at Grant&#39;

lake.
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Troutman and Patricia and

Mrs. J.-F. Rittenhouse

AKRON

DID YOU KNOW?

Mr. and Mrs. George
Brown visited Mr. and

Mrs. Gary Brown and fam-

ily of Shepherd, Mich-

igan last weekend.

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Ogle,
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Mc-

Cloughan and Mr, and

Mrs. David Bradway re-

turned Thursday from

the Hawaiian Islands

where they had vacation-
ed,

,

Mr. and Mrs. C. C.

Tullis and Mr. and Mrs.

Ira Helser attended the

service for Vickie Mos-

er of Three Rivers, Mi-

chigan Tuesday. Miss

Moser was fatally in-

jured in an auto acci-

dent. She was the great-
grand niece of Mr. Tul-
lis and Mrs. Helser.

Presides At

Rainbow Meeting

Jodee Stinson, worthy
advisor, presided at the

first meeting ~of her

term with ten girls and

four adults present.
Those who pro-temed were

Tamara Reed, Jayne Stin-

son, Melanie Turner,
Jeannette Ogle, Debbie

Ramsey and Kathy Gagnon.
The group decided to

have the next stated

meeting Monday, Feb. 24

and at that time will

decide whether or not

to change the night of

the meetings.
Barbara Stinson, moth-

er advisor, attended a

district meeting at

which practices and the

time of inspection would

Mr.

Sheetz

Saturday evening guests

and Mrs.
and sens

Loren

were

of Mr. and Mrs. Donald

Stanley and daughters
of near Deedsville.
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Akron Sixth

Splits Four

Coach Wayne Cumber-

land&#39; Akron sixth

grade split four hom
games recently, the A-

team and B-team each

winning a game and los-

ing one. 4 =

Hosting Culver, Akron

pulled out a pair of

barnburners, the B-team

winning 24-22 and the

A-team edging out a 21-

20 win behind Troy AuLlt&#3

six points.
Against So. Whitley,

the B-team fell toa

33-17 loss led by Ma-

lott&#39;s six points. The

A-team fell behind by
six at the end of the

third quarter, 25-19,
but battled back to tie

the score at 3l.only to

lose, 38-33, inovertime.

Akron Girl Scouts ‘had

a record cookie selling
year with 1,447 boxes

sold.

Leading in sales were

members of the Junior

Girl Scout troop with

1,081 boxes. Shelly Mc-

Cloughan sold 169 boxes,
followed by Penny Saus=

aman, 160; Darlene Hart-

man, 100; Charlene Tee-

ple, 88; Pam Zimmerman,
88, and Teri Gray, 75.

Awards will be given
to the top-selling girls
by their leaders, Phyl-

lis Thompson, Marge
Sausaman and  Byrdie
Smith.

The Cadette troop led

by Dorothy Martin and

Jeannie Shuey sold 366

boxes. Pacing the sales

were KimMcCloughan with
82 boxes and Tammy Reed

with 76,
The girls will deliv-

er the cookies March 3

and 4, Cookies will be

available for those who

were not contacted dur-

ing order taking.

Politicians the

same all over. They
promise to build a bridge

are

‘-even where there is no

river --Nikita Khruschev

Aut Insurance Costs

GETTIN YO
DOWN

A

‘Sa money with

FARME

ecsarhy
*

Jr. spent Saturday in
i Troy Ault led the rally

South Bend. ‘

be held. Mrs. Stinson roy .

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Bidwell and family were pis distetbot th watt nee pes by 8 INSURAN GRO

ey oo guests: Of Mew and Mes, Xess sale or ont
Cumberland-coached var- For information call

Mrs. Loren Denney of Flint, Mich., came Mon- The girls were urge oi Ee ealcee’ tes LARRY R. WRIGHT

day evening to spend a few days with her moth- to bring in their points ron.

er, Mrs. S. L, Wilhoit. for merit bars. season in a tourney at

J

Sales Representative

Mrs Marie Talbot and son Andy went to Gary Refreshments were
Mentone Saturday. Akron Ph. 893-7012

a i last Friday to make their home. Mrs, Talbot served.

it ‘|

is employed in the Gary public schools.

* 25 YEARS AGO .

1 Mr. and Mrs. Percy Swick returnéd to their
Girl Scout News ° 3

- home Saturday evening after spending seven
AKRON JR. TROOP 221 ] S ar e

:

weeks in Florida. Election of officers

‘Y Mr. and Mrs, Cecil Taylor and daughter, Mr. took place at the Feb, AKRON
and Mrs. Gus Judd and daughter of Elkhart,Mrs, 1 meeting of the Akron

Ruth Davis and Thomas Judd spent Sunday eve- Girl Scout troop 221

ning with Mr. and Mrs. John Judd. with the following being EMG

The Akron town board plans to erect a build- elected: Lori Miller, a 1202
ing adjacent to the present Town Hall to be president; Penn Sausa- ieners :

i used to house fire-fighting equipment. man, vice-president; Ja- Pk

ne Mr. and Mrs. Harold Groninger are parents of oa Wee
o j

a son, Gary Lynn, born Saturday at Woodlawn
der: Ba » song le-~

nd hospital.
ader; aula Shireman, CH

n i
10 YEARS AGO ne leader; and Lori ECKRI

,

Roxy Ann Arnold, worthy advisor, presided fin ae gg een
r i

/ ae meeting of the Akron Rainbow
by Phyllis Thompson. SMOKED

ey
, Mary Alice Maby, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. - Tikde 5
| George E. Maby, R. 1, Akron, is one of 12h P SAUSAGE |b. BOX

o sophomore student nurses of Indiana University a

=

Bs 7: School of Nursing who will receive their nur-
N

se&# caps inceremonies at the Union Building.
Mrs. Leonard Beighwas elected Worthy Matron

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

13,

Burger&#
February 1975

Idaho
Sweet Cream

ts i and her husband was elected Worthy Patron of

LL Akron Chapter Order of Eastern Star Thursday

fo ae otatoes

:

Butter
on

:

Harley Rogers writes that he hasn&#3 seen the
er

: Harvey Ballengers in Harlingen, Texas, but, in

addition to those mentioned last week are the

Walter Zimmermans, Loren Stuckers and Mr. and

Mrs. Elmer Sheetz.

893-4528 1 I $1 | 81



By Mrs.

Ninety members and

guests of the Walnut
Church of the Brethren

attended a carry-in Val-
entine supper at the
church Sunday evening.
Marie Shulz of Niles,
Mich., told of her fam-

ily&#3 escape from Russ-

ia and life in Germany
before coming to the U-
nited States,

Mrs, David Stults, as-

sisted by Mrs. Wayne
Kreft, entertained 17
members of the Firemen&#39;s
Auxiliary Monday night.

Mrs. Ivan Rock and Amy
were honored witha baby
shower, Mrs. Paul Per-

ez won the door prize.
Mrs. Wm, Elliott was

hostess for the February
meeting of the Progress
Club. Fourteen members

and two gyests, Mrs. Mah- -

lon Robinson and Mrs,

Billy Smith, gave aVal-

entine verse for roll
call. Mrs. Kenneth Gar-

land was co-hostess.
Viola Feighner and Mrs.
Arnold Flory gave the

program on ground hog
day and Mrs. Just Jenn-

ings gave devotions.
Mrs. Flory will be hos-

tess in March with Mrs.

Harvey Elliott assist-

ing.
Mrs. Vira Peabody and

Mr. and Mrs. Harold
Johnson of Mishawaka and

Cathy Richardson of Ar-

gos were Saturday guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Gordon

Swihart and sons.

Mr. and Mrs. Jesse

Warren of Corryton,
Tenn., are parents of a

nine pound, two ounce

son, Jeremy Esco, born
Feb. 7. Grandparents
are Mr. andMrs. Russell

Warren, Tippecanoe, and
Mr. andMrs. Esco Treece

of Corryton, Tenn.
Mr. and Mrs. John Kub-

ley. of: Plymouth were

Friday afternoon guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Warren,
Mrs. Robert LaTurner

and family of Knoxville,
Ill., were weekend gu-

ests of her parents, Mr.
and Mrs, Rex Fites, On

Saturday, they were join-
ed for dinner by Mr. and

Mrs. Gene Irwin and Curt
of Argos.

Mr. andMrs. John Cop-
len, So. Bend, were Sun-

day afternoon visitors

of Flossie Coplen,
Mr. and Mrs, Ralph

Warren were Sunday aft-

ernoon visitors of their

of Mr.

“Tippec ‘New
Harold Jefferies

Mr, and Mrs. Ralph War-

ren joined Rosalind and

Annabel Mentzer and Mary
Cox of Mentone as Wed-

nesday guests of Bessie

Bybee in honor of her

94th birthday.
Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Mar-

tin and Marla were Sun-

day supper guests of Mr.
and Mrs. David Jones and

daughters of Bremen,

Sunday dinner guests
©

of Mr. and Mrs. Noel

Hedington were Mr, and

Mrs. Donald Hedington
and family of Atwood;

Steven Mellott, Mentone,
and Mr. and Mrs, Jerry
Hedington and Jay. Af-

ternoon guests were Mr.
and Mrs. Delbert Heding-
ton and Ray of Etna. Gr-
een and Jeff Howard of

Talma.
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Bec=

ker were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Rex Wieland and Heather

of So. Bend. s

Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Peterson of Ft. Wayne
were Saturday guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Haw-

kings. Other week-end

guests were Mrs. John

Milner, Plymouth; Mr.
and Mrs. Beecher Howard
and daughters of Warsaw;
Max Kehoe and Mr. and

Mrs. Otis Thacker, of
Bourbon.

Week-end visitors of

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Senff wete Mr. and Mrs.

Robt. Heinke of Bremen,
Mr. and Mrs, James Mc-

Kinney and family, Cul-

ver, and Mr. and Mrs.
Dale Huff, Bremen.

Monday evening guests
and Mrs, Frank

Hawkins were Mr. and

Mrs, Metheny ofBonb ie, and Mrs.

Ralph Warren and Mr. and

Mrs. Kenneth Weissert,

The Kenneth Weisserts
-returned ,ounda from a

two weeks&q trip to Flor-
ida where they visited

Mr. and Mrs, Herschel

Apple at Sarasota, They
also visited Ringling

Brothers circus museum,

Disneyworld, Cypress
Gardens and were visit-

ors of Mr. and Mrs. Enos

Metheny at Avon Park.
Mr. andMrs. Jack Hud-

son were recent visitors
of Mr. and Mrs. Virgil
Himes, former area res-

idents who now reside

with their granddaught-
er and her husband, Mr.
and Mrs. John Kallimani,
at Jimtown. The couple

grandson, Bruce Miller, recently cele b rated

a patient at Elkhart their 73rd wedding ann-

General Hospital. He iversary.
tate .

fractured his shoulder Bessie Phillips is a

during a school wrest- patient at Parkview Hos-

ling match. pital, Plymouth,
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Vikin
Score Board

B ‘Ro Newlin, NEWS Sportswriter

Viking Second Half

Tops Culver

+ Tippecanoe Valley sur-

vived a slow start and

came back with a deva-

stating attack in the
second half to oust the

Culver Cavaliers, 90-69,
at home Friday night.

The. Vikings appeared
sluggish in the first

quarter. Culver jumped
to a 6-0 lead in the

opening minute. Follow-

ing a time out Tippecanoe
came back with nine

straight points and took

an 11-8 lead, but the

Cavaliers wouldn&#39;t be

intimidated and went

back on.-top shortly.
Culver led 21-19 at the

end of the first quarter,
and continued to control
the tempo inthe second.
Two minutes into the

period Culve built a

29-24 lead, it&#39 largest
since the opening min-

ute.
Then the Vikings came

to Life and went on a

17-6 tear for the rest

of the quarter to lead
at halftime, 41-35. The

third quarter was the

clincher, though, as

the Vikings came out

bld4azing, with one of

their better shooting
performances of ae ieeeTippecanoe hit its first

eight shots and raced to

a 59-39 lead aeethrough the quarter,

inspired ponterim Ge

by
guard Bill Boggs and a

14-point outburst by Ron
Dittman led the way to.

a - 32-17 edge in the

quarter anda 73-52 lead
at the end of the per-
iod. The Viking reserves

came in the fourth

quarter and expanded
the lead to as much as

24 before finishing it
off at 90-69,

Ron Dittman led the

Vikings in scoring with
38 points, and three

other Vikings hit double

figures on the night.
Jim Johnson scored 13,
Mike Murphy 12, and Bill

Boggs, 10. The win up-
ped the Tippecanoe slate

to 14-3.

The Valley Junior Var-

sity won 66-59, behind
15 points by Derek Ang-

lin and Bruce

Tutorow.

Culver 21 14 17 17-69

TVHS 19 21 32 17-90

Valley Loses

To Glenn

Tippecanoe Valley&#3
14-3 Vikings travelled
to Walkerton Saturday
to meet the 16-2 John

Glenn Falcons in a game

12 by

billed as the -area&#3

best. Glenn triumphed
53-51 in a game that

was as exciting as was

promised but was in no

way artistic.
The. game had a touch

of the bizarre from the

beginning, as several
seconds into the first.
quarter one of the Vik-

ing players pointed out

that the scoreboard
clock registered eight
minutes yet to play.

The malfunctioning clock

was used only sparingly
and was seldom correct

when it was used. The

game was timed from the
scorer&#39;s bench by stop-

watch and as a result

nobody, including the

players, knew how much
time remained.

But even stranger than

the clock situation was

Tippecanoe&#3 total in-

ability to score, The

Vikings connected on

none of their 15 first

quarter field goal at-

tempts and were saved
from total devastation

only -by two free throws
and some cold

_

shooting
by Glenn. The quarter

ended with the score,

12-2.
In the second quarter

Tippecanoe generated a

modest offense but Glenn

opened up a little, al-

so, and expanded their

lead to 30-17 at half-

time. Two of the ugliest
statistics in the debacle

were Tippecanoe&#39; 20%
field goal percentage and

the fact that Ron Ditt-

man, proprieter of the

29 point average, was

held to three points,
In Valley&#3 defense
Glenn was playing a

tenacious defense with
more than a little con-

tact involved.
In the second half

both teams picked up

WANT
machinery,

1-219-893-4972

‘Machiner Auction
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22

Tractors,

hay straw.

For more in, ormation call

1-317-833-2689

GILEAD AUCTIO SERVICE

trucks, farm

1-219-893-4310

othe momentum but. Tipp-
ecanoe could .draw no
closer until. late, in

the quarter when some

improved shooting drew

them to within 44-37 at

the end of the quarter.

Tippecanoe Valley open-
ed the fourth quarter
with two buckets to: cut

the gap to 44-41, Glenn

then went into a stall.

The Vikings were to get
their hands on the ball

enly five times again.
They managed to close

it to 48-47 near the

end but were then forc-

-ed to foul to break the
- Falcon’ stall. Glenn

hit five of six free

throws in the last min-

ute. Phil Adams offset

them wit! two baskets,,
the last a long jumper
with something less than

ten seconds left, but

Glenn made no effort to

in-bound. the ball and

the game ended 53-51.
Phil Adams, who paced

the rally, ended with 14

points to lead Tippe-
canoe, Ron Dittman

finished with 13.
The Viking B-team won

it&#39; 18th straight
game, 45-37, behind Der-

ek Anglin&#3 14 points.
Tippecanoe, now 14-4,

finishes its home sched-=

ule here Friday against
Bremen.

TVHS 2 15 20 14-51

John
Glenn 12 18 14 9-53

Local Jr. Highs
In County Tourney

The area junior high
school basketball teams

stole the show in the
first round of the county

tournament Wednesday.
In the opening game,

Coach Bill Ruppel&# Ak-
ron Flyers met Pierceton,

a team which had beaten
Akron by 30 points a

week earlier and which
was . picked by many to

win the tourney. Em-

ploying a ‘tough 1-2-2
zone’ on defense and a

methodical shot-select-
ion offense, Akron con-

trolled the game and led
several times before
succumbing 35-31 on two

Pierceton baskets in
the last minute, Akron

finished 7-9, a big im-

provement over last

year&#3 1-17 mark,
In game two, Mentone

took on a tough Milford

squad which had beaten
them by 17 points three
weeks before. Coach

Jerry Eaton&#39; boys re-

fused to be rattled by
precedents, however, and

in the first half blew
Milford right out of the

gym. A stingy man-to —

man defense, superior
board work and all-around
hustle led to an 18-2
halftime lead with 14

points coming from David
Bornmann. As it was,
Milford never had a

chance, and Mentone rol-
led to a 39-19 win.
The Bulldogs advance to
the semi-finish against

Pierceton Monday,
x

GET UP NIGHTS?
BACKACHE,

Le ains, smarting may warn of
functional kidn Sisorders-“D

o Ahead.” FLUSH kidneys, RE-
ULATE vaua with gentle BU-RET 3-tabs-a-day treatment. Feel

GOOD again or your 59c back in
12 hours at any drug counter!Now at Harris Drugs, Akron.
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Annabel and Rosalind
Mentzer and Mary Cox

had dinner with Bessie
Bybee last Wednesday to

help Mrs. Bybee cele-
brate her birthday,

Faye Bunner, a former
Mentone resident now

living at the Grace Re-
tirement Home in Winona

Lake, fell Saturday and
broke her hip. She is

a patient in room 315,
Murphy Medical Center,
where she will remain
another week or ten

days. She would welcome
cards from her friends.

Mr. and Mrs. Dick
Clark and family of New

Haven were Sunday guests
of his parents, Mr. ‘and
Mrs, George Clark,

Mr. and Mrs. Dann

Johnson and daughters of
Kokomo were Sunday din-

ner guests saa and

Mrs. Harry Sullivan.

Mr. and Mrs. Geo, Par-

ker and Violet attended.
a party Sunday evening
at the home of Mr. and

Mrs. Clarence Tinkey.
Mr. and Mrs. Riley

Parker of Burket and Mr.
and Mrs. Geo. Parker and

Violet attended a seni-

or citizens meeting in

Warsaw Monday.
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Bee-

son and Mr. and Mrs.

Bill Cochran and daugh-
ters spent the week-end

in Nashville, Tenn.,
with Mr. and Mrs.&#3 Keith

Beeson and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Me-

llott and Mr. and Mrs.

Fred Mellott flew to

Florida Friday to help
Mr. and Mrs. Glen Mell-
ott celebrate their wed-

ding anniversary.
Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Horn spent the week-end
in Ft. Wayn with Mr.
and Mrs. Mike Colbert

and sons. They helped
Chad Colbert celebrate -

his fifth birthday.
Mr. and Mrs. Herb Car-

lile of Rochester and

Mr. andMrs, Harry Sull-

ivan attended a hockey
game at Ft. Wayn Satur=

day evenin inwhich the

Carliles&#39; grandson, Mon-

ty Hall, was one of the

players
Mrs. RalphWideman Jr.

underwent surgery Tues-

day at Murphy Medical
Center.

Mr. and Mrs. James

Miller, Mr. and Mrs.

Jack Miller and Mr. and

Mrs. Joe Miller spent
Wednesday evening with

Mr. andMrs. David Staf-

ford of Akron,

Merl and Jean Gibson

entertained at dinner

Sunday at the Steer Inn

for Hershel and Mary

Teel, Snowden Halterman,

Tom and Marjorie With-

am. In the afternoon,

the Teels, Mrs. Halter-

man and the Gibsons vis-

ited the Richard With-

ams.

Eleven members and one

guest, Marilyn Nicode-

mus, Macy attended Wed-

nesda g meeting of the

Mentone War Mothers at

the home of Viola Funn-

ell.
Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Koch, Chapman Lake, were

ITEMS OF THE WEE
hosts for a family din-

ner Sunday that honored

the birthdays of Jack

and Sharon Miller, Jan-

ice Koch and the Se

anniversary of Mr. and

Mrs, Joé Miller, Pre-

sent were Mr. and Mrs.
Jack Miller and Debbie,
Mr. and Mrs. David Sta- MARRIAGE LICENSE

fford, Akron; Mr. and Kenneth Dale Newsome,
Mrs. Gene Koch, Roches- R.1, Mentone, and Kathy
ter; Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Kay Greer, R.5, Roches-

Trump anddaughters, Mr, ter, recently applied
and Mrs. James Miller for a marriage License

and Doug and Mr. and in th Kosciusko County
Mrs. Joe Miller. clerk&#39;s office:

Cecil Nicodemus spent
Wednesday afternoon wi th
Harry Funnell. R& REFRIGERATIO

-TV- Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Range Service

Residential Wiring

Bourbon 342-7685

SPECIAL PRICE

ULTRA BAN kee.

EXCEDRI kee.
Reg. $1.36

BA ROLL-ON

BUFFERI Ree.

CONGESPIRIN kee. 86¢

Reg. $2.49

$1.52

Cline |

“
1 RRSEYSunshine

KRISPY

CRACKERS

SAL DRESSIN
B

Butternut

CINNAMO ROLL
Bordens lb. box - save

COTTAG CHEES

CHOCOLAT MILK

SLICED CHEES krart

SOF PARKAY OLE

10 patties per package

KINGSFORD CONVENIENCE MEATS

WIENERS

i

sucar

BEEF LIVER

PORK LIVER

CORNISH HENS

SWISS STEAKS

CUBE STEAKS

Eckrich

$1.94$].

$1.92$].

PAL 60 VITAMINS $1.

Bordens gal. 75¢

Lean And Fresh 100% Pure

BRAUNSCHW
PLATTER BACON

TURKEY DRUMSTICKS

o FASH LOAF

Big Tex

UnsweetenGRAP JUICE

g0¢ “a 43
30 CreOM

recent”
I»

ew

Fabric Softener...
TI¢ i med

Brownie Mix.

7 ©

BROWNIE

MI veers

Bow Wow

53¢ D Foods
nnen

Lali

47

-

LaChoy BI-Pak

CHOW MEIN
Peanut Butter...

CoCr aL

FRENCH FRIES
“x

Cae

tg

= ACHIwa-BEANS

2 PKG. $1.09
10¢

“ 56¢

Discover The

Difference In TexaSweet

8 oz. PKG 59¢

Kraft lb. 77¢

oa st oh

LACS

pa m se

Gititi 69° lf
: inn 49

Full Of Natur s sweeines:

PINEAPP

Q
Yello Onio

ws 69Re Potat
ATS

CD on Bee

rang

APPLE SAUCE

es
pke 89¢

69¢

LB 69¢

tp 39¢

Parts Missing EA. 79¢

Dale 12 oz.

W REDEE FOO COUPON

KeE
LB $29

Lp $|29

Lp 596 Soda’
MARKETS

&amp;

ip $|!9 MENTONE

Open Friday night until 8 p.m.

LB 33¢ Closed at 6 p.m. rest of week nights

Closed Sundays.

$ 19
Don’t forget your values--attend the

LB church of your choice.
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By Mrs.

Callers of Mr. and Mrs.

Jay Swick were Mr. and

Mrs. Don Smalley, Edith

Heighway, Olive Wenger,
Lois Hubbard and Gail

McCarter of Rochester.

Edith was also a Sunday
dinner guest of the

Swicks., Jay Swick cal-

led onRoy Walters Thur-

sday.
Mr. and Mrs. Eldon

Cumberland. called on Mr.

and Mrs, Vernon Cumber-
land of Akron Sunday.

Rev. Peter Hanstra

called on Mr. and Mrs.

Carl Eaton Thursday.
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Haney and family attend-

ed a surprise birthday

party honoring Sharlene

Bose&#39; 17th birthday at

the home of Rev. and

Mrs. Junior Bose near

Rochester. Others at=

tending were Tina an
Dawn May, Jeri Davis,

Doerta Weirick, Linda

Coplen,. Lynn Jenkins,
Jenny Bickel, Amy Bow-

ser and Richard Dan

and Sheila,Bose.
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth.

Walters and Lisa and

Lisa “Sterk. and Mr. and

Mrs. Stan Tennant and

Brad of Warsaw were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. John Gray,
Lorri and Jeff.

Mr. and Mrs. Max Cum-

berland and family were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Smith

of Warsaw.
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

and Mr. and Mrs.

Terry Foust and Brett

Slaybaugh spent Sunday
afternoon with Mr. and

Mrs. Mack Swick and fam-

ily of Yellow Cree Lake

honoring Nickie&#39;s first

birthday.’
Monday. supper gues

of Mr. and Mrs, Wayne
Smalley, Lori and Chris

were Mr. and Mrs. Don

Smalley, Mr. -and Mrs.
Gerald Smalley and fam-

“Beav Da &quo
Con Shewman

ily, Mr. and Mrs, Mit-

chell Tucker and sons.

and Lena Igo honoring
the birthdays of Minnie

and Tammy Smalley.
Sunday dinner guests

of Mr. and Mrs. John

Feldman and sons were

Mr. andMrs, Wayne Lynch
of Claypool. Linnie

Feldman called in the

afternoon.

Mrs. Elmer Hoffman

called on Mrs. Floyd
Tucker Thursday after-

noon. :

Mn. and Mrs. Dick

Coppes of Atwood and

Mr. and Mrs. Orlie Jones

of Mentone were Sunday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Dick Whittenberger
and Jon. Mr. and Mrs.

Wayn Baumgartner cal-

led in the afternoon,

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Smalley and family and

Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell
‘Tucker and sons were

Sunday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs, Keith

Hoffer and family at

Atwood for ice cream and

cake.
Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-

man and family were Fri-

day evening callers at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.

Phil Pratt and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Ned Hei-

ghway and daughters were

&gt;Satur evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs, Larry

Murfitt and family.

2

Taken fromthe Feb. 9,
1949 issue of the Nor-

thern Indiana Co-Op
News:

Mr, amd Mrs. Bert Rush

and Roy Rush g daugh-
ter Eleanor have moved
from their farm to the

Delano property in Men-

tone,

hold up another

beef cattle?

inery,

WILL THE TRACTOR and cultivator

plant on the back 40?

Whatever your plans

for the coming season - if they
call for new acreage,

new stock,

loan needs to FARMERS STATE BANK.

Farmers State

MENTONE INDIANA

6 MEMBER F.D.I.C.

Serving a Progressiv Community Since 1892

year? What to

Switch to

farm mach-

bring your farm

Bank

Meredit Name

Edwin C. Meredith, New=

castle township, was ap-

pointed to the Fulton Co.

Drainage Board at a re=

cent meeting of the Ful-

ton Co. commissioners.
He .will fill a vacancy

created by the resigna-
tion of Commissioner Geo.

Craig and will serve the

remainder of Craig&#3
term, two years. Craig
resigned because of his

duties as county commis-

sioner.

The commissioners a-

dopted a resolution at

the meeting tomeet bi-

monthly instead of morth-

ly. Reason for the move,

according to Ernest Wal-

ters, county auditor, is
-amou of business to be

discussed and because of

decisions involved in re-

modeling work at the

courthous
_Bur Busy Bees

Vice + President Kim

Nelson called the recent

meeting to order. Diane :

and Donald Hathaway led

the pledges, and Dorothy
Hathaway le singing.

Loni Parks gave the

health and safety re-

ports, Kim Nelson gave
a demonstration on how

to make a tuna casser-

ole.
,

Donald Hathaway gave
devotions and a report

on Area

conference.
Ware served refresh-

ments, Darlene Hatha-
way led recreation.

-Diane Hathaway

Elizabeth

It Happen In Mentone
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond

Cooper spent last Wed.,
Thurs., and Fri. inChi-

cago where they attend-

ed the Merchandise Fair

and the National Assoc-

iation of Variety Stagg
Exposition,

Mr. and Mrs, Chancey
Mollenhour and Mr. and

Mrs. Elmore Fenstermak-
er and daughter Sue left

for Florida on Wednes-

day. They plan to be

gone two or three weeks.

Employees of the Nel-

lans poultry farm were

recently entertained at

a hamburger fry by Mr.

and Mrs. Virgil McDani-

el at their home. Pre-

sent were Mr. and Mrs.

Max Nellans and Roger,
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Nell-

ans, Mr. and Mrs, Ber-

nard Black,-*Mr. and Mrs.

Paul Creakbaum, Mr. and

Mrs. Wm. Hudson, Mr. and

Mrs. Wm. Dorell; Bea-

trice, Mary, Sandra and

Alfred Dorell; Doris and

Diane Creakbaum and Bar-

bara McDaniel.
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne

Zolman and Jimmy and

Helen Ann of Tippecanoe,

.
e
e
e

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators
e Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
115 E. 4th St. ROCHE $
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10 Jr. Leader.

Burkett Heads
Talma Lions Club

David L. Burkett was

installed as the first

president of the newly-
organized Talma-Newcast-

le Township Lions Club

at a dinner meeting Sat-

urday night. Other off-

icers are Virgil Cooper,
secretary; Walter Moe,
treasurer; Sid Alber,

tailtwister, and Delbert

Nuet, lion tamer.

.» LEGAL NOTICE

OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that

the local alcoholic beverage

board of Fulton County, Ind—

iana, will, at 1:00 on the a

day of March, 1975 at the

Commissioners Room Court

House in the City of Roch-—

ester in said County, begin

investigation of the appli-
cations of the following

named persons, requesting
the issue to the applicants

at the locations hereinafter

set out, of the Alcoholic

Beverage Permits of the

classes hereinafter desig—

nated and will, at said

time and place, receive in-

formation concerning the

fitness of said applicants,

and the propriety of issuing

the permits applied for to

.
such applicants at the pre—

mises named:

DL25-04782 Harris Drugs
Inc LE Harris Pres Betty

J Harris Sec. Cor Rochester

& Mishawaka St Akron Ind

Liquor and Wine Dealer

RR25-06217. C S A Inc Mark

G Shambarger Pres Rochester

CK Shambarger Sec Maple &

Rochester St Akron Ind.

Beer and Wine Retailer

Said investigation will be

open to the public, and pub-—

lic participation is re-

quested.

INDIANA ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE

COMMISSION
By Arthur R. Robinson

Executive Secretary

James D. Sims

Chairman 2/13/1c

s

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Zol-

man and Jerry and John-

ny, Mr. and Mrs. Willard

Zolman and Elsie Mock

have returned froma 10-

day trip to St, Peters-

burg, Fla., where they
visited Mr. andMrs, Em-

erson Zolman and Wanda.

at aSvathe
CAR GOT THE SHAKES?

Get a check up now! It’s

a thrifty way to drive.

_rAnd it&#39; always wise to

check your battery and

electrical system. We&#3

keep your car in the best

of condition...stop by

today.
/

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone 353-4355

WHAT YOU SHOU
KNOW ABOUT

PRESCRIPTIONS:

Someone else&#39 med-

icine may not neces-

sarily be good for

you... take only
what your doctor

has prescribed for

you!

“Pil Box
MENTONE

APP
Jonathon - Red

Turley

2 miles north of Chile

- also honey and cider

DOUD ORCHARD
on State Road 16 & 19

Open 9-5 Monday-Saturday 1-6 Sundays

LES
Rome - Stayman

ELIMINATE DRAFTS

Fits all windows. Bring window measure-

ments with you to

shield you will need.

Fansler Lumber
Va Mile East On State Road 14

MeinSid
a clear
draft shield

you install

from the inside.

AND SAVE ENERGY

determine what size

“Patent pending

Compan Inc.
223-2151
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GOLDEN WEDDING: Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Warren will

celebrate their 50th.wedding anniversary at an

open house hosted by their children Sunday, Feb-

ruary 23, from 2 to 5 p.m. at Teel’s Restaur-

ant, Mentone. Ralph Warren and the former Gene-

vieve McGriff were united in marriage on Feb.

19, 1925 at the home of her parents, Mr. and

Mrs. George Ray, of near Plymouth, with the Rev.

\Byron Brice officiating. They are parents of

six daughters, Mrs. Leroy (Donna Belle) Gross-

man, Rochester; Mrs. Scottie (Marjorie) Ervin

Warsaw; Mrs. Dale (Martha) Parker, Kimmell; Mrs.

Lloyd (Phyllis) Miller, Goshen; Mrs. John (Bon-

nie) McCloughan, Greensburg, Ky., and Mrs. Wm.

(Carolyn) Church, Lucerne. They have 13 grand-
children and four great-grandchildren. The Dale

Parkers will celebrate their 25th anniversary

the same day. It is requested that gifts be o-

CALENDA
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18

Harrison Hustlers 4-H

Club will meet in the

Mentone Youth League
building, Parents are

especially invited to

attend,

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19
‘Kosciusko Co. Genealo-

gy Society. meeting at
PROTECT AGAINST

se iJ3oe 7:30 p.m., home of Mrs.
Ct Herb Stier, 732 No. Lake

:

St., Warsaw. Everyone
. . . by marking and list- invited.

ing valuable personal oe a

roperty on lice- . “Cpor (sem ai fe
A business without

someone to push it fol-

lows the law of gravity
downhill,

posting special
CRIME T.R.A.P.

decals at your
home, farm or

business.

Burglaries are UP!

Property identification

campaigns have had

amazing success in

other areas. Let’s make

it work here, too!
SPORT SHIRTS -

We urge you to support

Crim TR.A.
(law enforcement

agency, and any civic

groups, etc.)

Garden Rose, Violet,

SHAWL
Forms, decals, marking
device and filing assist-

ance available without

charge at the

JA INSURANCE
102 E. Rochester St,

KRON, INDIANA

893-4231

G. Larry Murfitt

We are your

TO 5%

SALE ITEMS.

REPRESENTING

Indiana Farmers
Fown &a Gountry
MUTUAL INSURANCE COMPANTE

BONUS STORE.

regularly and see your bonus grow

EVERYDAY on ALL purchases

COOPERS
YOUR BONUS STORE

Mentone

Open Friday evenings

Mr.

- Henson, Akron, are par-

and Mrs. Stephen

ents of an eight pound,
mine ounce

=

son, Tadd

Hill, born February 6

at Wabash Co. Hospital.
Grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. Guy Hill Jr. and

Mr. andMrs. Floyd Hen-

son, all of Akron. The

great-grandparents are

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Whit-

tenberger, Akron; Mrs.

Guy Hill Sr., Rochester,
and Hayes Johnson, Terre

Haute.

Mr.

McGuire,
and Mrs. David

313 W. Main,
Warsaw, are parents of

a son, Michaef Sean,
born Sunday, Feb. 9.

The baby weighed eight
pounds and five ounces.

Grandparents are Mr.
and Mrs. Albert Tucker,
Warsaw and Mr. and Mrs.

Frank McGuire, Largo,
Florida.

Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Engle, R. 1, Akron, are

parents of a son born
Feb. 9 at Woodlawn hos-

pital.
—_—

Seibold-Willard

Vows Exchanged
A Saturday evening

ceremony united in mar-

riage Cathy Seibold, No.

Manchester, and James

Willard, Akron.
Akron Justice of the

Peace Abraham Caldwell

officiated in the Cald-

well home in the pres-
ence of several guests.

Attending the couple
were Phyllis Jacobsen,
Roann, and Anthony Wil-

lard, Akron. 7

Mr. Willard isa grad-
uate of Akron High Sch-

ool, and his bride is a

graduate of Manchester

High School.
The couple will reside

near Akron,
Guests included Mr. and

Mrs. Benny Willard, Ch-

arles and Wayne Willard
of Disko, Danny Willard
of Disko, Danny Willard
of Florida and Mr. and

Mrs. Anthony Willard of

Akron.

SAVE 20° - 50% NOW
MENS & BOYS JACKETS & COATS -

‘

KNIT SHIRTS -

WOMENS & GIRLS COATS -

LONG SLEEVE BLOUSES

JACKETS

NE ARRIVAL AFGHAN KITS

SWEATERS

HATS - CAPS

PANT SUITS

- SWEATERS - SKIRTS

Shell, Fiesta, Ripple

$7.99 to $13.88
-PILLOW & BABY AFGHAN KITS

$4.59 to $5.99

Shop with us

SAVE

including

DEPT.

STORE

Court

‘The marriage of Chris-

tine and Jose Avalos,
both of Mentone, was

dissolved in recent Kos-

ciusko Superior

.

Court

action, The couple was

married May 22, 1973 and

separated Aug. 15, 1973.

Her former name of Chris-

tine Sanson was restor-

ed.
In other Superior Court

action, the marriage of

Jacque Scholl, Mentone,
and Keith Scholl, St.

Petersburg, Fla., was

dissolved and she was

awarded custody of the

child and granted $15
per week support. They
were married Dec. 12,
1970 and separated in

August, 1972.
Joe Mater and Associ-

ates has filed a promis-~
ory note suit against
Lanny Gillman, Mentone,
in Kosciusko Superior

News a

Court. The company is

seeking $1,418.40.

In recent Fulton Cir-

cuit Court action, al5-

year old Akron girl ad-

mitted habitual truancy
from Akron high school

and leaving home without

permission last December

and also in January. Pro-

bation to end May 10 was

ordered by Judge Wendell

Tombaugh,.
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FOLEY’S
JEWELERS

ROCHESTER

for

Jewelry

PUBLIC AUCTIO
We are moving our res

Home, therefore we will

401 Woodland Drive,. No.

idence to Timbercrest
offer the following at

Manchester, Ind., or 1

block South of State Road. 13 on Wayne Street,

then 1 block West.

THURSDAY AFTE RNOON, FEB. 20
Starting at 4:00 P.M.

HOUSEHOLD GOODS

Sears refrigerator, w/freezer across top, ex-

cellent condition,

er, like new,

dehumidifier,
stand w/drawers,

rugs, Table tennis,

Lady

for floral

crafted candles,

India, Japan, China,

“fan, Camera equip.

sun gun, flash gun,

bulbs, Record cabinet

cords, Cedar chest,

Kitchen chairs,

Maple double bed complete,
2 folding cots,

Pictures & frames,

Table linens,

Dishes & souvenir plates,
arrangements,

Items from other cultures

Italy,
- Revere 8 MM movie camera,

slide binders,

- walnut,

Arvin electric heater, 4

Children’s set of

Kenmore automatic wash-

Sears

Oak typewriter
Hooked

stool covers,

jar, Dishes

iron, Hand

inc.

Floor

Cookie
Waffle

Puerto Rico,

flood light
78 R.P.M. re-

tables &a

cradles, White porcelain table, Clothes hamper

& basket, Christmas yard scene & ornam., Foot

locker — small, Flower stand, Sterescope & pic—

tures, Toys for sand box, Christmas kissing

rings, Antique satin bed spread - single, 20

food trays, Walnut candle stick holders, Jello

molds, Alum. pitcher, Hassock, Bag of feathers,

Wall plaques, Reading lamp, Adj. shelf brack-—

ets, Door weather stripping, Drapery & towel

rods, 45 blocks of Vinyl floor tile white &

gold, Electrical fixtures, Shower curtain,

Mahogany China cabinet w/glass doors, Soap

dish, Wall lamp, Refrigerator defroster, Pipe

insulating material

electric clothes dryer,

Electri@®eys, Frigidaire

Sears humiditier.

TOOLS & MISCELLANEOUS

Steel tool chest, Paint brushes, Socket wren—

ches, 18’? wrench, Brace, hammers, bolts of all

sizes, Set of numerals to stamp tools, Brass

nozzles, Hudson pressure sprayer, Hand sprayer,

Antenna cable, Lawn sprinklers, St eel table

legs, 7 x 9 tarp, Alum. clothes line supports,

Hand lawn mower, Ax, shovels scoop, pitch

fork, snow shovel, Masonary tools, Painting

rollers, Leather working tools, Saws. Caulk-

ing gun & sealer, Diamond point chisel, Floor

dressing, 8’ alum. step ladder TV arial 3

lengths of garden hose, rubber boots Car ch-

ains, 4 window valances, Fert. lawn spreader

Hedge trimmers, steel whee) barrow, Other items

not listed

POWER MOWER

Jacobson 21’&# Power Mower wW/grass catcher

NOTE: This entire sale offering is in excellent

condition. Will be ready for inspection at

2:30 P.M. on Sale day. The sale will be held

inside in garage and basement. If you. appre-

ciate clean useful items, plan to attend.

TERMS: CASH NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

REV. ann MRS. CHARLES ZUNKEL
Leon Keister,
Leanna Keister, Clerk

Auctioneer
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Wednesda callers at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.
Russell Kerlin were Mr.

and Mrs. Dean Kerlin,
Mrs. Ted Kerlin and Val-

eria, Mr. and Mrs. Ed

Kerlin, Lori and Cindy
and Phil Wichstrum of

Warsaw, Mr. andMrs. Ken
Kerlin and Mrs. Elmer
Shoemaker to celebrate

the birthday of Mrs.
Russell Kerlin.

-

ae 4

NEW BOOKS
AKRON CARNEGIE LIBRARY

THE REASON FOR ROSES

by Babs H. Deal. For
each of us there are

those combinations of
time and place and peo-

ple that continue’ to

reach out long after we

think they have slipped
into the past. For

Spencer Howard that

special moment was the
last summer of her child-.

hood, magic days that
hould last forever. As

~~““Spencer and her two cou-

sins grow into women

the lingering scene of
that very special sum-

mer leaves its mark in-

delibly on each of their

lives, though in very
different ways.
EXODUS TO A HIDDEN

VALLEY by Eugene Morse.
Here is an inspiring
story of how faith, de-

termination, courage and

considerable ingenuity
carry a family of mis-

sionaries through six

years in a Himalayan
jungle valley and how

they turn it from a de-
mon-haunted

.

wasteland

into a Shangri-la,
MALVERNE MANOR by He-

len .York. This is a

novel of romantic -sus-

pense,
CATNAPPED by the Gor-

dons. =

- BLESS THIS HOUSE by
Anita Bryant. This book

is filled with interest-

ing and amusing anec-

dotes about Anita and
her family, but more

importantly itis filled

with the truths -they
have found and pass on

to those who seek to
build a Christian home’.
Anita and Bob give Christ

all the credit for the

family harmony: and hap-
piness they have found
and they assure every

reader that these things
can be theirs through
the love of Christ.

WITH THESE HANDS by
Norman Katkov. In this

story the author has

brilliantly detailed

the drama and excitement

of the medical world and

of the men and women who

fight the daily battles

with death and disease.

FOR ALL MANKIND by L.

B. Raylor, Jr. This
book tells about Amer-

ica&#3 Space Programs of

the 1970&#3 and beyond.
THE YON KIPPUR WAR by

.the Internationally
Famous Insight Team of

the London Sunday Times.
Here is the most com-

plete and objective re-

creation of the 1973&#39
hard fought sixteen day
war between Israel and

the Arab States.

By Mrs. Mary Shoemaker
}

Mr. and Mrs. lmer

Shoemaker and »
Tom

Herendeen and Christine

called on Mr. and Mrs.
Merl Fitton Thursday.

Mr. and Mrs. Harry
Zellars and Mr, and Mrs.

J.D. Leiter “called at

the home of Mr./and Mrs.
Elmer Shoemaker Friday.

Gilbert Harshbarger
was released from Park-

view hospital Saturday
to his home at Goose

Lake. Mr. and Mrs. Tom

Kreiger and Jimmy of

Lansing, Ill. spent the

weekend at the Harshbar-

ger home.
Sondra Sellers was

released from Wabash

hospital Saturday where

she underwent treatment

for injuries received
in an auto accident.

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Anglin returned home

Monday after vacationing
in Florida.

Mr. and Mrs, Lowell
Zile andMrs, J.C. Grubb

spent the weekend at

Terre Haute with Mr.

and Mrs. Chas. Surland.
Mr. andMrs. Dean Par-

sons and family of Crom-

well were Sunday supper

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Chas. Florey.
Callers at the home

of Rachel Floor’ were

Mrs. James Paxton and

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Ro-

gers and sons.

Peggy Kerlin called

at the home offMr. and

Mrs. Gilbert Harshbarg-
er Sunday afternoon,

Mrs. John Teeter was

hostess to the United
Methodist Women of the

Paith Church at her home

Wednesday evening. The

program books for the

year were made out and

Mrs..-Teeter served re-

freshments to the group.
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Doub, Kris and Kraig
and Alta Alexander spent
Sunday in Niles, Mich-

igan with Eva Weller.

Mrs, Weller is a sister

of Mrs. Alexander.
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Mentone Lions
Host Ladies

The Lions Club eye
bank ‘program has

~~

had

1300 transplants in the

last 13 years, accord-

ing to a report by How-

ard Morse of Indiana Un-

iversity Medical Centér

at Wednesday&# meeting
of ‘the. Mentone Lions

Club. Mo

The ladies night din-

ner was attended by 44

persons. Eight potted
plants were give to

&quot;l ladies.
Members and guests al-

so heard a report’on the

new $750,000 linear ac-*

celerator cancer mach-

ine that will be in use

at Indiana University
Medical Center by March

1. This machine is to

be paid for in. three

years by members of the
state&#39;s Lions clubs.

Summit
Mrs. Harvey Arthur

SPS P EERSTE SIE

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

visited Mr. and Mrs.

Homer Saner Sunday.
Mrs. Bill McKenzie,

-Donna and Norma, No, Man-

chester, attended Sun-

day services at the

Olive Bethel Church of

God.
Mr. and Mrs. Milo

Hott, Kewanna, spent
Friday morning with Mrs.

David Sheetz and Brad,

Mr, and. Mrs. Harold
Claxton and family vis-

ited Mr. and Mrs. Tom

Snavely and Cora, Wabash,
Saturday evening.

Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz and Brad spent
Monday evening with Mr.

and Mrs. Terry Runkle
of Warsaw. :

Mr. and Mrs. Lincoln

Lukens, Linda and Chris,
and Mr. and Mrs, David

Sheetz and Brad were Sun-

day afternoon guests of

Mr. and Mrs. George
Sheetz.

Patty Stout spent last,— Mr. and Mrs. Joe Hott,
weekend with her grand-
mother, Thelma Kanouse,

Rochester.

Sunday afternoon vis-
itors. of Mr. and Mrs.

Bob Stout and daughters
were Mrs. Boyd Stout,

Mark, Janet and Tom,
Mr. and Mrs. Mike

Sells, Mr. and Mrs.
Phil Paxton and Brent,
Joann Kroft called on

Emma Kroft in Denver

Sunday.
Vera Butt, ~Mabel Ald-

erfer, Emma Burns, Mig-
non Bahney, Bernice Bow-

en attended a show Mon-

day evening in Wabash,

Brenda, Bonita and

Becky Arthur were Sun-

day dinner guests of Ma-

bel Alderfer as well as

Mr. and Mrs. Rawland

Kamp, Randy and Elaine,

Oliv Beth News
By Helen Cox

Kewanna, were Saturday
dinner... guests of Mr.

and Mrs. David Sheetz

and Brad,

Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz and Brad spent
Thursday evening with

Mr. and Mrs. John Hott,

Kewanna.

Mrs. Romine Hosts

Jolly Janes Club

Mar Esther Romine,
assisted by Bonnie Bak-

er, was hostess for mem-

bers of the Jolly Janes

Club recently.
Mrs. Baker gave medi-

tation, and Phyllis Bow-

ser gave the health and

safety lesson.

Mrs. Romine&#39 garden
remarks were followed

by a book review on &quot;

Total Woman&q by Karen

Roy.

The next meeting will
be at Stella Swick&#39
home.

FARMER
W NO HAVE HI CAL LIME AVAILABLE

SILVER LAKE

YODER LIMESTONE SERVICE

Prone 352-2770

WEDDING PHOTOS
and

PORTRAITS

Fincher Photos
56 NORTH BROADWA

PERU, }N IANA 473-4328

=

PX6I0
First place winner in 3 States

In the tough National Corn

Growers Assn. Yield Contest

last year PX 610 was planted
by three state champions.

Here’s why:

@ Produces big yields
@ Fast emergence — top
performance under stress

@ Great standability
@ Hard starch kernels —

y slim hard cob for good
combining . ..

fast dr down

This year plant a champion ~

Ph —PX610...NK&#39;s most
~ popular 3-way cross.

THOMPSON

FEED & GRAIN

HC-361-3

AKRON

893-7105

Shouldn&#3 You Be

Asking Heinold What

Your Hog Are Worth?

Your neighbor does!

He discovered Heinold Hog Markets obtain bids
from over 50 packers every day on his hogs—not
just butchers, but every weight and type of hogs.

across the midwest’ can vary 50c to $ a

hundredweight for the same kind of hogs at the

same location.

He reafized the buyer representing a single packer
might_offer to buy his hogs in the country, at the
terminal, or on grade and yield—but he was still

getting only one bid. If he took his check, he never

kne what his hogs were actually worth!

There’s really only one way to find out the true
value of your hogs—unless you call 50 packers. Call
Heinold Hog Market COLLECT.

As your neighbor discovered, you’ve got nothing to
lose—unless you don’t!

Claed)
Riis

7
Phone

219-982-2449
NORTH MANCHESTE

CULTU sue en
Manager

HAVE YOU LOOKED INTO HEINOLD’S

GUARANTEED HOG PRICE PROGRAM?

He discovered long ago the price bid by packers’
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Floor, R. 1, Akron,

Deborah, 11, Mark, 9,
and Nancy, 24, children

of Mr. andMrs. Larry L.

Future

Citizens

Bonita, 6,
and Becky, 4, daughters
of Mr. and Mrs, Harvey

Arthur, R. 1, Akron.

NE BOOKS

BELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

New books at the Bell

Memorial Public Library
include the following:

I NEVER MET A HOUSE-

PLANT I DIDN&# LIKE by
Jerry Baker. Hints on

how.to choose the right
container, the right lo-

cation, the right soil..
and how to water, feed,
and encourage house-

plants.
ALL THINGS BRIGHT AND

BEAUTIFUL by James Her-

riot. Continues the

Yorkshire veterinarian&#39;s

story begun in &quot Cr-

eatures Great and Small&q
with the author&#39;s marr-

iage and moving into a

small village.
THE SHINING LEVELS by

John Wyatt. City man

Wyatt returns to the

country, renewing ac-

quaintance with plants
and wildlife, The auth-

or is Head Wardenof the
©

Lake District National

Park in England. -

THE BENCHWARMERS by
Joseph C, Goulden, The

author takes the reader

in to a little known but

widely influential pow-
er center in. modern Am-

erican life: The Feder-

al judiciary and the men

who rise through

a

high-
ly political process to

run the Federal courts

of the land,
BUILDING EARLY AMERI-

CAN FURNITURE by Joseph
Daniels, Offers photos

of museum pieces. from

the 17th and 18th cen-

turies, with diagrams

BOB DUGAN
YOUR AUTHORIZ KIRBY DEALER IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

models, Electrolux, Filter Queen, Hoover, Eurkea, etc.

215 West Walnut Street - Akron

Office Phone - Wabash 219-563-5586

Accident Report
A two-vehicle crash

in Warsaw last week in-
volved a car driven by

Samm D. Manuel, Tippe-
canoe, anda truck oper-

ated by John R. Yoder,
Silver Lake. Investi-

gating officers listed

damage at $1,000 to the
Manuel auto and $150 to

the Yoder truck.
Vehicles driven by

Linda L. Dyson, Akron,
and Alma M. Lichtenwal-

ter, Rochester, collid-
ed in Rochester Thurs-

day afternoon. Slippery
street conditions were

blamed. Damage to the

Dyson car was estimated
at $200 and to the Lich-

tenwalter vehicle at

$125,

A car driven. by Rand-
all J. Clinker, 16, R.

1, Silver Lake, was dam-

aged $1,400 in an acci-

dent on Kosciusko CR 100

East Saturday. A pass-

enger in the car, Becky
Carpenter, 16, Silver

Lake, received a bump
on the head and throat

but did not receive

treatment,
A late model truck

operated by Michael

Sands, 20, R. 1, Silver

Lake, was damaged $400
in an accident near

Pierceton Saturday.

Opportunity has to

knock; temptation has

only to stand outside

the door and whistle.

Gpsultion
Ghy didn Z

Insulation would have been a natural for the frugal, inven-

tive Ben Franklin. It’s a big key to conserving precious
natural resources. Every American homeowner can

help by making sure insulation is at least six inches

thick in the attic, three and a half inches in the walls

and two inches under floors.

Every dollar’s worth of insulation will pay for

itself in heating economy and comfort.

Besides saving energy, you&# get more for your

money. As Ben Franklin says, “A penny saved is a

penny earned.”

If you&#3 concerned about conserva-

«

tion, remember... eve

and instructions on how
‘ ery Hoosier

to build them. Also,
general advice for the

novices.
TRELAWNY by Isabelle

Holland, When a distant

cousin inherits the fam-

ily estate, she begins
turning it into an art-

ist&#39 colony. But some-

thing..or someone...in
the house seems to re-

sist.
THE AVILA GOLD by Dav-

home that’s heated electrically

helps ease the fuel squeeze.

Electricity made from abundant

coal relieves the demand for the

scarcer fuels we&#39 running out of.

Help your country ...

help yourself.

is Westheimer. A pair
of UCLA professors, fol-

PUBLIC

lowing clues in an 1811 SERVICE

Spanish diary, dig under

Los Angeles for buried
INDIANA

gold coins,

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS
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February 13, 1975 Hyou&#3 bike ta yor in the Hight to save

Crergy, Reb Hee Copy ora

“Guide Ta Wise Use Ot bnery tor

SPACE, TRAILERS Hectne Heating and Cooling’ at your

Nearest Public Service Indiana otlics

m

State Road 25,

west. edge of Mentone

MILLE
MOBILE HOME COURT

353-3005 353-4575 | |
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1975 INDIANA EASTER SEAL CHILDREN: Mark and Mike

Reardon, apair of young brothers from Columbus,

will serve as 1975 Indiana Easter Seal Children.

Mark, 10, and Mike, nine,
thousands of handicapped children t

the state for the entire year,

will represent the

roughout
performing their

first function by participating in the annual

mail campaign, Feb. 24 -March 20.

with muscular dystrophy,

Although born
the boys, sons of Mr.

and Mrs. John Reardon, are top students and are

adtive in Cub Scouts.

i

DEATHS
Tatma

Inez M, Tatman, 89,
Akron, died Saturday in-

Cleveland, Ohio.

Daughter of Frank and

Lucy Shine Kercher, she

was born Nov. 13,
near Gilead, Her marri-

age was to Charles Tat-

man .on Dec. 31, 1911.
He preceded her in death

in 1958, She was a

lifetime resident of the

Gilead-Akron area and

was a member of the Ak-

ron Church of God.

Surviving are one dau-

ghter, Pauline Masino,
Cleveland, 0.3; four

grandchildren, and five

great-grandchildren. A

brother and ai sister

preceded her in death.
Funeral services were

conducted Wednesday af-

ternoon in the Haupert
funeral home, Akron,

the Rev. Harold
Conrad offic iating.
Burial was in the Akron

cemetery.

Paxton
Hobart J, Paxton, 78,

R. 2, Bourbon, died at

his home Sunday morning.
A lifetime resident

of the area, he was born

Dec. 1, 1896 near Etna

Green, the son of Silas

and Ottie Creighbaum
Paxton, He was a fur

buyer and farmer.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Lois

Shumaker; a son, Edward

Paxton, R. 2, Bourbon;
two daughters, Betty
Dotson, Warsaw, and Ka-
thleen Knight, Wabash;

two sisters, Mrs, Cloice
Bebers and Cleo Krohne,
both of Ft. Wayne, and

four grandchildren.
Funeral services were

conducted Tuesday after-

noon at the King Memor-

ial Home inMentone with
Brother T. R. Jones of

1885

Seward

Dr. George W. Seward,
68, No. Manchester, di-

ed Tuesday afternoon at

Lutheran Hospital, Fort

Wayne. He had been ill

three months,
Son of George L. and

Bernice Winn Seward, he

was born Dec. 27, 1906.

He moved to No. Manches-

ter fromHillsboro, I11.
39 years ago. A prac-

ticing physician, he

specialized in problems
of the eyes, ears, nose

and throat,
He was a member of the

Zion Lutheran Church at

No. Manchester, Demming
Lodge of. No. Manchester

and, was a_ veteran of

World War II, He also

was a member of the

Scottish Rite and Shrine

of Ft. Wayne and was on

the courtesy staff of

Lutheran Hospital, Fort

Wayne. He was a charter
member of the No./Man-

chester Community Foun-

dation.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Eva Tay-
lor, whom he married on

July 19, 1930; two sons,
G. Tay¥xr Seward and Dr.

Steven “L. Seward, both

of No. Manchester; two

daughters, Mrs. John

(Sandra) Wurray, Hous-

ton, Texas, and Cynthia
Vance,’ Sioux Falls, So.

Dakota, and nine grand-
children,

Funeral services will

be at 2 p.m. Saturday
at Zion Lutheran Church

with the Rev. Daniel
Hamlin officiating. Mil-

itary graveside services

will be at Oaklawn cem-

etery.
Friends may call at

the DeLaughter Mortuary
in No. Manchéster after

6 p.m, today and for one

hour prior to the ser-

vice at the church,
Preferred memorials are

the Church of Christ to the No. Manchester

officiating. Burial was Community Foundation,

in the Mentone cemetery, Inc.

‘*TINKEY

INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE

Akron
;

Phone 893-4713

OMEGA CHURC

Res — Lee Stubblefield
up t. - Emerson Burns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:45 a.m.

Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

Community home Bible Study-

Thursday night, 7:30 p:m. at

the home of David and Marilyn

Kruger. Everyone welcome.

AKRON CHURCH O GO

J.D. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.
“Chas. Easterday, Asst. Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

‘Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Junior High YF 6:30 p.m.

Evening Service 7:30 p.m.

Senior High YF 8:30 p m.

DU after evening service

ACTIVITIES

,
Feb. 18 - Missionary

work day - All Day
Thurs

,
Feb 20 - Mid-week

Service 7:30 p.m.

Choir Practice 6:30 p.m.

Sat., Feb. 22 Film Festival

at TV High School 7:00 -pm

—$_

$e

AKRON CHURC O TH BRETHRE

Charles €. Zunkel Pastor

401 Woodland Drive
t ManchesterNor e pon 862-200

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.
Church School

Church Worship

Sermon: ‘‘ Under Fire’’

Choir practice, Thursday at

7:30 p.m.
-

BEAVER DA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev. Peter Hanstra

Superintend - Frank Cum-
erland and ‘itchell Tucker

Worship Services 9:30-10:15

Sun. School 10:20-11:25

LADIES AID - Wed., Feb. 19th,

at 1:30 p.m. at the church.

Ruth Heighway and Sherri Shew-
man are hostesses

LENTEN SERVICES - Sunday ev-

ening, Feb. 26, 7:30 at the

church. Everyone invited.

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-

UDY and Youth Fellowship —

1st and 3rd Thursday. even—

ings of each month at 7:30

p.m.

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

‘Ist Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m.

LAKELAND MENS GROUP ~
2nd

Tuesday evening of each month

FEB. 16- First Sunday inLent.

Evening services at the Beav-

er Dam Church, a Ken Anderson

film.

STLYER CREEK CHURCH O GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Junior Church 10:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr. C.G.Y.A. 6:30 p.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

Good News Club...... 7:00 p.m.

(For elementary school child-

ren.)

The Sunday evening service,

Feb. 16 will be conducted by
the Ladies WCSC. The public

is invited.

The Thursday evening service,

Feb. 20 will be a special ser-

vice conducted by the Men’s

Brotherhood. You&#39;re invited.

Men’s Brotherhood Fellowship
Breakfast, Sunday, Feb. 16 from

7 to 8 a.m.

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer and

Bible Study..------- 7:00 p.m.

Adult Choir %

Practices.
os ove cow

8:15 p.m.

916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, INQ. a“HOTOG
WEDCiNG-PORTRAIT-COMMERCIAL

PHONE 223-2833

“Akro 7th Grad Team

The Akron seventh grade-
basketball team com-

pleted an unbeaten sea-

son with a pair of im-

pressive victories in

its own tournament Sat-

urday.
The Flyers opened the

tournament with a 49-21

whipping of So. Whitley.
Akron jumped to a 23-5

first quarter edge and

coach Dave Creighton
rested the starters for

much of the remainder

of the game, Scott Til-

den led a balanced at-

tack with 12, followed

by Brian Simmons with 11

and Bob Moyer with 10.

In the other morning
game, Warsaw and Plymouth

battled through four ov-

ertimes before Warsaw

came out ahead, 58-57.
After “Plymouth beat

Whitley 45-39 in the

consolation game, Akron

faced the 10-3 Tigers
in the championship.
Warsaw platooned two

of taller oppon-teams

MORRY’ READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

You in

wise and
thrifty
company

needs or

AKRON,INDIANA
b

whe you use our

services to hel
you mee person
and business

emergenci
The quality of our service can

be judged by noting the quality
of the people who choose to let

us serve them.

AKRO EXCHAN
late Krank

Ends ° Perfect Season

ents a dominated the

boards}. shutting off

Scott Tilden and con-

trolling the game in-

side. Warsaw led at

halftime 20-16, But in

the third quarter Akron

turned it around with a

tough defense and some

hot shooting to take a

35-23 lead into the final

quarter and eventually
win 48-35. Tilden&#39; 15

and Simmons’ 13 led Ak-

ron. The Flyers finish-

ed 15-0, 26-0 over the

last two years.

Cub Display
In commemoration of

Scouting&#3 65th anni-

versary, members of Den

1, pack 3777, Mentone,

have arranged a display
in the window of the

Mentone NEWS office.
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Patios - driveways

Feedlots
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FO SAL
FOR SALE: 1000 bales of wheat

straw.

ELDON CUMBERLAND
893 - 4291

2/13/3p

FOR SALE: Westinghouse, cop-

pertone, heavy duty, stack up

washer and dryer, good. Frig-
idaire clothes dryer. West-

inghouse 30” range. All good,
clean appliances.

JO BOSWELL
Akron

2/13/1¢

FOR SALE: Wheat straw.

LEO ADAM
Akron 893-428

2/6/2p

FOR SALE

FOR SALE: 1973 750 Honda, ex-

cellent condition, extras. Call

after 5 p.m.

353 - 4144
2/6/2p

FOR SALE: 400 bales wheat
straw. 65¢ bale.

RICHARD FRENC
893 - 4689

2/6/2c

INVENTORY CLEARANCE SALE- Till
March 1lst. Over 120 new and
used organs and pianos. Buy

now and save.

THOMPSO MUSIC HOUS
500-506 North St.

Logansport, IN

FOR SALE

AGRISERUM

A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the soil. Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value.

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mer

2 miles Southeast

Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665
12/12/30p

Fo SALE: Aluminum sheets 22”

5’, Nice weight to work

with. 25¢ per sheet or 5 she-

ets for $1.00.

AKRON / MENTONE NEW

FOR SALE: Side of grain fed

(beef will be butchered Feb.

26, weight around 250 Lbs.

Or whole beeves on foot

Also Warner hog feeders, round

_and long sided, in good shape.
Johnson gas heater for stock

tank, Cyclone tractor grass

seeder, runs off battery, us-

ed one time. Two water tanks

with side openers for hogs. 3

point hitch weeder. JohnDeere
side rake. Implement trailer,
steel frame, 14 ft. bed, needs

some Wor, no tires. Two bunk

feeders, 12 ft. long.

E R. HOFFMAN
4 miles north of Akron

Phone Mentone 353-3451

2/6/2p

FOR SALE: 1967 Ford ton

pick-up truck. V-8, 3 speed,
red with black top. Not rust-

ed out.

FRED CONLEY
352 - 2707

2/13/2p
—_———

Lecithin! Vinegar! b6! Kelp!
All four in one capsule, ask

vB+.

PILL BOX
Mentone

2/13/4p

AG-CHEMICAL WAREHOUSE SALE

Aldrin, Furedan,; Mocap, Dy-
fonate, Thimet, Lig.-Gr.

AAtrex, Lasso, Lorox, Sutan

In Stock - Cash & Carry
Heavy Duty Sprayers & Tanks

COOPER CHE SERVICE
Wabash - of 13 on 124

Phone &q *56 1738

2/13/2¢

NO regret, the best yet; Blue

Lustre cleans carpets beauti-

fully. Rent electric shampoo-
er, $1.

WILLER HARD
Mentone

ARE

2/13/1¢e

LADIES: Fashion Wagon of Min-

nesota Woolen has part and

full-time openings for women

to show latest styles at home

style shows, no experience

necessary. We will train you

and furnish a free $400 demo

wardrobe. If you have trans-

portation and would like a

high income, call today toll

free: 800-346-0081 and ask

for Edna Thrush.
2/13/2p

Lose weight safe, fast, easy

with the Diadax plan--Reduce
fluids with Fluidex.

PILL BOX
Mentone

2/13/3p

BIX STRIPPER - You&#39;ll LOVE it

or your money bac

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

2/13/1¢

—_—_——

FABRIC SALE: Beautiful double-

knit $2.98 per yard during

the month of February

THE TREE HOUS
Center (Old U.S. 30W)

Bourbon
210 W.

2/6/3¢

SAVE 40% to 60% ON FURNITURE
all the time.

JO DISCOUNT ST
Akro -4931

12/S/xe

eee
rece

FOR SALE: Alfalfa orchard

grass hay. Call evenings.

PAUL BOWE
893 - 4957

2/6/2¢

1/30/4c Mentone kron

FOR SALE: 13 cu. ft. Frigi- OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
daire refrigerator, very nice. Cabinets - Safes - Typewrit-

Frigidaire clothes dryer. 30” ers - Adding Machines - Cal-

Westinghouse electric range. culators - Sales - Service -

These are good, clean, used Rentals.

appliances. New appliances in
stock, a LEA D ICE MACHINES

hester

JOE BOSWELL
Akron

2/6/2¢

BE gentle, be kind, to tha

expensive carpet, clean wit

Blue Lustre, Rent electric

shampooer, $1.

AY HARDWARE
Akron

2/13/1e

FOR SALE: 1971 Ford Torino, 2

door, hardtop. Contact on

week-ends.

“VANC «LYTLE
Akron 893-4638

1/30/3p

FOR SALE 1962 Ford, 6 cylin-
der, standard transmission.

1968 Plymouth wagon, 383 en-

gine, automatic. Lowdown pay-

ment. Will finance.

GIL JENKINS
Akron 893-4223

2/6/3¢

AUCTION SALE - Friday, Feb.
14, 1975, 12 p.m. located
south of Grand Rapids on US-

131 Expressway to 68th St.

exit, East 2 3/4 miles to

Kalamazoo Ave., south & mile

or north of Caledonia on M-

37 to 68th St., west 4 3/4
south 4 mile at 7157

zoo Ave.
6S HOLSTEIN DAIRY HEIFERS

These are Iowa heifers bred
on this farm to A.1. Beef

Bulls. Heifers are due from
sale day to March 15. Atl

heifers are in good condit-
ion, All have had IBR, BVYD,

and P13 shots. All are de-

horned, PG examined, vaccin-

ated and tested.
Qwner will be interested in

buying heifer calves at 4

weeks of age.
For credit with the clerk

contact Bill Van Singel, By-
ron Center State Bank, prior

to sale day. Phone (616) 878-

1503. Cattle will be sald un-

der cover.

VOETBERG DAIRY FARM, OWNER
7157 Kalamazoo Ave.

Caledonia, Mi.
Phones (616) 698-6147 or

698 - 8792

Don L. Zandbergen, Auctioneer

92nd St., Caledonia, Michigan
Phone 698-6840

2/13/1ot

FOR SALE: 22’ x 28&qu poster
board, White on both sides

20¢ a sheet.

AKRON/ NEMentone

BIDWELL MOBILE Hand RV

TRAVEL TRAILERS
w

WHEEL

RV - MOTOR HOMES - MINI HOMES

Ifwedon&#39;t have in stock what

you&#39;want, we will take you to

the factory - only 30 miles

Large Inventory

J BIDWELL Phone 893-4895
“JOEY L. MADEFORD 893-4588

4-ll/xc

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers

MENTONE NEWS

FOR SALE; Magnetic signs All

sizes. As low as $12.50 per
pair.

AK / WENTONE NEMento

Pehe 32 3683

LENNOX FURNACES
GAS, OIL, COAL; PLUMBING&lt;«

FIXTURE ‘ &
FRIGIDAIRE APPLIANCES

CUSTOM KITCHEN CABINETS

Free estimates gladly given
No down payment
36 months to pay

ROLLIN SMITH
HEATING & PLUMBING

Corner State Roads 13 & 114
N. Manchester - Ph. 982-2248

FOR RENT

—__fn

RERD

FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT

(Formerly Bidwell’s)
Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xe

FOR RENT: Mobile home, 12’ x

60’, two bedroom. Located at

Riverview Trailer Park in Ro-

chester

893 - 7032

1/23/3p

APARTMENT FOR RENT: Good ‘re-

ferences required.

Phone AKRON 693-4943

2/13/xe

FOR RENT soon, a small farm

home in Triton school area

Call after 5:00 p.m.

Phone MENTON 353-4255

2/13/3c

WANTED
yas

— Would love to care for your

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

sale. Fully insured

Roy SAN SONS
Akron ne 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able septic tank service, New

installations. Licensed and

bonded. Call evenings.

DICK ROBISON
R.3, Rochester 223-6967

1/16/xe

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth
Akron

12/5/21p

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration. Refrigerated mitk

coolers; Central air condit-

jioning units. Electronic

Answering Service.

ROBERT SANE
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

11/7/12mc

ve

——__1N-

MEMORY
IN LOVING MEMORY of Clifford

Bright, who passed away Feb.

15, 1960.

Loving memories never die,
As the days go on and the

years go by,
In our hearts a memor is

kept,
Of the one we loved and never

forget.

SADLY MISSED BY HIS FAMILY

2/13/ip

THANK YOU: We wish to express

our appreciation for those

who visited me in the hospit-
al and for the food, cards,

flowers and prayers. Thanks

to Rev. andMrs. Helterbridle,
Tona, Drs. Herrick, Baluyut,

Delrosario, Aluning, and Kno-

chel and all the nurses who

made by six weeks stay in the

hospital seem a little short-

er. Thanks.

MR. & MRS. CHARLES WHITE
2/13/1p

THANK YOU: Thanks to all my
friends for the cards and pre-

sents and for being so nice
to my family during my brief
Stay in the hospital.

MRS. ELWER LEWIS
2/13/1e

THANK YO I wish to thank

everyone for their prayers,

cards, flowers and visits

pre-school child. 4 year
while I was hospitalized. Ev-

old needs a companion. Any ery has oes deeply appre-

hours. Near new high school.
opateds

893-7265 DICK DRUOGE
2/13/1¢

2/13/8¢

WANTED PIANOS - Any style, REAL ESTATE
——nene taints

condition, also furniture,

old or aodern. Phons oc write. por gee: 90: aeren, geod pase
Mercer Sales, Celina, Ohio

45822. Ph. 419-586-2588.

2/13/1ot

NOTICE

REVOLVING BUS INE RESERVE-
F

your in and out money.

Earns from date of deposit
to date of withdrawal. Go-

od for businesses and far-

mers.

FIRST FEDERAL SAVINGS AND
LOAN ASSOCIATION

Rochester, Indi

2/28/xe

You Would Hardly Believe all

the common items that are

legally deductible if item-

ized. Come and see our list

HUG WILDERMUTH
Akron

2/13/2c¢

FOUND

FOUND: Blue motorcycle helmet

with Yamaha emblem, Owner con-

tact...

BOB HOLLOWAY
353-3195

2/6/2¢

Mentone

ture and good building sites.

RONALD RICHARD
sSilver Lake 52-2689

2/6/2p

FOR SALE: Newly decorated mo-

dern 4 bedroom home. Natural

gas, fullbascment, fully car-

peted, new kitchen,ample

closets, garage. Low taxes

and interior must be seen to,

be appreciated. Call for ap-

pointment.

893 - 4736
or

223 - 4423
2/6/3p

FOR SALE: New, three bedroom

home, large dining and kitch-

en area, electric heat, air

conditioning and 24 car garage

on one acre wooded lot. Ten

adjoining acres of timber

land could be purchased with

or without the house.

HENRY HAR
Akron hone 893-7127

RRY din
Akron Phone 893-4394

1/1b/xe

MENTONE/AKRON NEWS

February 13, 1975

RE ESTATE
AKR REALTY

‘Win’ - 7 Rm home in Akron on

2.26 A. 2 BR down, 2 up, 1%

baths, fiberglass insulation

new gas furnace new siding
(check heating costs on this

one). Good garden area, fruit

trees

Pleasant Twp Wabash Co. 40

acres - part tillable.

AKRON - 5 Rm 2 BR home, oil

heat, new siding, alum. storm

windows, cement patio.

South of AKRON - Henry Twp. -

4 yr. old home on 1.88 A. 4

Rm, 2 BR, gas hot water heat

basement, att. garage.

AKRON - Fine older home, 7

Rms, 3-4 BR, fireplace, base-

ment, corner lot, garage. Well

maintaiged, built by owner

H.W. GEARHART
Phone 893-4221 of 693-4359

REAL ESTATE

GOOD INCOME PROPERTY. 2 bed -

room apartment down and 3 room

apartment up, each with full

bath. Rooms are large and

furnace is almost new. Well

located close-in on large
corner lot. Could be convert:

ed to large family home.

75 acres, about 4% miles so-

uthwest of Akron. About 10

acres of timber. No buildings
except a 20 x 45° hog build-

in Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

4 bedroom ho-, Q 1 Athens,

large lot. guar garage,
$5500. S

About 80 acres. giles fro
TFAAkron. wole.

house, 1.

co

© crn, dryer bin
and store oin.

About 4 acres between Athens

and Akron. Three bedroam home

with new heating system and

bath. Barn and garage.

JEFFERIES AGENCY
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3003

LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE TO HIGHWAY

CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTORS

Notice is hereby given that

sealed proposals for the con-

struction of certain highway
improvements as described be-

low, will be received by the

Indiana State Highway Commis-

sion, Room 1313, in the Ind-

iana State Office Building
Indianapolis, Indiana, until

10:00 A.M. Eastern Standard

Time, on the 25th day of Feb-

ruary, 1975, and all propos-
als will immediately there-

after be taken to the Petit

Palais on the main floor of

the Atkinson Hotel, Illinois

Street at Georgia Street

where they will be publicly
opened and read.

The Indiana State Highway Com-

mission hereby notifies all

bidders that it will affirm-

atively insure that in any

contract entered into pursu-

ant to thie advertisement,

minority business enterpriscs
will be afforded full oppor-

tunity to submit bids in re-

sponse to this invitation and

will not be discriminated a-

gainet onthe grounds of race,

color, or national origin in

consideration for an award.

CONTRACT M-10021 - Bids are

invited on ROADSIDE MOWING in

the Fort Wayne District on

the following:

MARSHALL, FULTON, CASS AND

CARROLL COUNTIES - US 31,

From Jct. Old US 31 & New US

31, toSR 10 in Marshall Coun-

ty; From Jct. 110 to Jct. Old

US 31 in Fulton Co; Old US 31,
From Rochester City Limits to

Fulton-Howard Co. Line in Ful-

ton County; SR 25,:From Jct.
New US 31 to Logan City Limits

in Fulton and Cass Countics;

SR 29, From Logan City Limits

to Jet. SR 29 in Cass and

Carrol Counties; SR 218, From

Jet. SR 29 to Jet. SR 25 in

Carroll County.

Plans and Proposals may be

examined at the office of the

Indiana State Highway Commis-

sion in the State Office

Building, Room 1313, Indiana-

polis, Indiana.

INDIANA STATE HIGHWAY
COMMISSION

2/13/1¢/2p



6th Grade Tournament Saturday, Feb. 1 Mentone Gy

ers

p.m.

Champions

Akron

9:15 a.m.

So. Whitley

Losers
— Winn

1:15 p.m.
2:30

3rd
Mentone

10:30 a.m.

Kewanna

Chicken Barbecue
AKRON GRADE SCHOOL

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY [51x
SERVING 5:00 - 8:00 P.M.

Carry Out Dinners Available
ALL PROCEEDS TO AKRON PARK PROJECT

Adults $2.50 - TICKETS - 12 and under $1.50

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM

Akron Park Board, Akron Little League
Akron Lions, Akron Exchange State Bank

:

or, at the door

PUBLI AUCTION
Having quit farming, I will sell at public auc-

tion, east of Rochester or west. of Akron on St.

Rd. 14 to Road 800 E, then south to Road 150 s.

Saturda Februa 1
Beginning 12:30 p.m.

_A.C. D-17 diesel w/power steering and wide front

A.C. WD gas w/loader
Wide front for WD or WD-45

3 sets A.C. rear wheel weights f

1 set A.C. front wheel weights
D-17 belt pulley J

4-16 slat-bottom semi-mounted plow
3-16 slat-bottom mounted plow
15’ fold-up disk

4-row rear-mounted cultivator

WD 2-row cultivator

15-7 grain drill w/double disk openers,‘fertilizer and grass seed attachments

A.C. 190 mounted corn picker

2 - A.C. Hydraulic cylinders

A.C. 8’ rear mounted boom

John Deere single bottom plow w/Oliver Radex

36’ Yetter PTO-driven double-chain elevator w/

4’ extra section, drag & down spout

40’6’’ grain auger w/hopper
2 box wagons w/hydraulic hoist

PTO unloading Helix 7 x 14 box w/gear
80 bu. Helix PTO-unloading auger box w/ear corn

tailgate.

25’ Farm Hand harrow on wheels

10’ single field roller

Pollard Wheel hay rake

25’’ Self-propelled Ford swivel-head f@nce row

mower

Power lawn mower

Cyclone PTO grass seeder

2 heavy steel tanks w/full-length hog fountains

6 5 x 7 portable hog houses

6-stall, pull-together farrowing house (prac-

tically new)

Numerous other articles

PPP Pr PD

aaaaaa

Terms: CASH

HAROL KUH
Wendell Kuhn

Akron, Ind.

Ph. 893 - 4972

Not Responsible for Accidents

Auctioneer:

Tombaugh Article

Cont. from page

wrap-up of opportunit-
ies ‘available students
with financial need.

Tombaugh is the son of

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Tom-

baugh,, Mentone, and is

a graduate of Mentone

High School.

TVSC Teachers
Seek Election

Teachers in the Tip-
pecanoe Valley School

Corporation have called

for a representation e-

lection to establish the

Tippecanoe Valley Class-
room Teachers Associa-

tion (TVCTA) as their

“negotiation representa-
tive.

AE OE Bac TVCTA

president hyl lis Gear-

hart, the Indiana Edu-

cation Employment Rela-

tions Board (IEERB) will
be requested to conduct

the election as provid-
ed inthe teachers&quot col-

lective bargaining law.

This will be the sec-

ond time TVSC teachers

have voted ina bargain-
ing election. Results

of last year&# election

were challenged by the

school board, and nego-
tiations between the

board and the teachers

group never took place.
&quot; school board has

persistently called on

us to submit to a second

election,&quo Mrs. Gearhart

said. &q feel it is

not necessary, that it

will only cost taxpay-
ers additional money,
but in a spirit of com-

promise, the associa-

tion has agreed to a se-

cond election.&quot;
Date for the election

will be established by
IEERB, the state agency
that enforces and admin-

isters the bargaining
law.

&quot; us hope this will

settle the issue once

and for all and that the

school boardwill abide

by the decision of the

election this time,&q
Mrs. Gearhart said.

On ISU Honor Rol}

Michael Heltzel, R.1l,
Akron, was Listed on the

Distinguished Honor Roll
at Indiana State Univer-

sity for the fall sem-

Be sure the paint
youre buy is...

FULLER-OBRIEN

Cdk) e DRUGS

Akron

ester,
he maintained an average

To attain this, Listen To

METHODISTof 3.76 or above.on a

4.0 scale. HOUR
pe

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS 12:15 p.m. Sunday

February 13, 1975 WRSW-AM

Sponsored by lacal people

SHOP AT

FRAN & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS
“Pleasing - yo pleases us”

OPEN 8:00 a.m. to 8:0 p.m.

Monday thru Frida
Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

BI
PARKAY MARG N LB. 63¢

PEAS
:

Silver Bak.303 can  4/$]

SNO FLOS KRAUT
—

QT. 39¢

SALTINES Dixie Belle lb. 39¢

GIANT SIZE CHEE $1.09
Assorted flavors,

DANDE JELLY 18 oz. jars 45¢
16 oz. pkg. frozen, sliced

QUEE O SCO STRAWBERRIE 59¢
Chicken or Turkey Dressing, Frozen Swanson

ENTREE T DINNERS 49¢

SLICED PEACHE Del Monte 2% can 49¢
Del Monte

SLICED GREE BEANS

~—

303 can 3/79¢

MIXED NUT Burma 13 oz. vac tin 79¢

Yellow or white

3, MINUTE PO COR ~~ sib. bate 27¢

DRAIN OPENE Liquid Plumer QT. 73¢

ITALIAN COOKIN SAUCEtaree 21 oz.73¢

FABRIC SOFTENE Debbie gal. 59¢
Equivalent to 5 lb. sugar,

SWEET& LO 12 8 oz. bottle 79¢
Kraft 16 oz. bottle

POURABL 1000 ISLAND DRESSING 75¢

BURGER BUTTER LB. 81¢

COTTAGE CHEES Bordens LB, 59¢

ESKIMO PIES 6 pac 75¢

HOLSU FLUFFY BREA 3/$1

ONIONS 3 lb. bag 39¢

IDAHO POTATOES 10 1b. bag 99¢

Fully Cooked
,

SMOKED PICNIC HAM ip 69¢

PICKLE-PIMENTO LOA 1s 99¢

Honey I $1

Ground Chuck | 89°

Ste Me I $1
W ACCEPT FOOD COUPONS

,

T

mim tin if eho w SS
a sa: aw cesses ccomsncige: Wa Whrctecan w
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TV superintenden search narrowed
The search for a new

superintendent for the

Tippecanoe Valley School

Corporation has been
narrowed to a

_

final

group of applicants,

The quest began last

September 30 when the

school board voted to

make present superinten-
dent Robert Forbes bus-

‘iness manager effective

Triton tournament.

ey, Triton, Rochester,

pecanoe teams as

regular subscribers, a

Tournament Issue
This issue of the NEWS
tabloid-sized section devoted to the upcomin:

Featured
the six participating teams--Tippecanoe Vall-

wasee Prep, In addition, a touch of nostalgia
has been added with pictures of former Akron,
Mentone, Beaver Dam, Burket, Talma, Rochester,

Richland Center, Bourbon, Etna Green and Tip-
well as from those schools

that now comprise Warsaw and Wawasee. The sec-

tion is the combined work of the staffs of the

NEWS and the Mail-Journal,

each student in the participating schools,

contains a souvenir

are pictures o

Warsaw, Wawasee and Wa-

In addition to the

copy has been given to

Tickets goon

sale Friday
Sectional tickets to

high school student

season ticket holders,
parents of varsity play-
ers and varsity cheer-

leaders and high school
staff members with sea-

son tickets will go on

sale at Tippecanoe Vall-

ey High School at 9 a.m.

Friday. Price is $3.75.

The remaining tickets

will be sold in the fol-

lowing order: (1) B-team

and freshmen players’
and cheerleaders’ par-
ents who have season

tickets (2) adult seas-

on ticket holders and

(3) junior high and el-

ementary student season

ticket holders. People
in these three groups
will be notified by tel-

ephone as tickets become

available, A drawing
will be held to deter-

mine the order of sale

in each group.

Johnsons buy

Merry-Dee

The Merry-Dee Drive-In

at Mentone, owned and

operated by Deed and

Mary Shirey since July
14, 1960, has been sold

to Max and Judy Johnson,

The new owners plan
to open the drive-in in
March, operating it with
the assistance of their

children.

HEART SUNDAY VOLUNTEERS:

Sunday for funds for the

ing plans are,

Gross, Carol Kantner,

Laurie Surface,

man,

hart, Sharon Surface,

Donna Avery.

were not present. Story

front row,

LuAnn Knoop,
Robin Secrist

and Beth Banghart.

July 1, 1975 and to hire

a new superintendent to

begin his duties at that

time,

Twenty-nine applica-
tions were received,

These ere screened by
a committee composed of

members p the placement
bureaus

)

of Ball State,
Purdue, /Indiana and In-

diana
ties.

The latter group stu-

died the applications
and made recommendations

in a special meeting
with the school board

Tuesday. The board will

review the final appli-
cations and conduct in-

terviews before making
its selection.

Members of the Mentone

Merty 4-H Club will canvass Harrison township
Heart drive.

from left:

Shown mak-

Araminta

Wendy Ross,

seated, chair-

Back row: Kathy Bang-

Jennifer Manwaring and

Kathleen King and Teresa Bazini

inside.

Akron C of C game set

Akron third, fourth

and fifth graders can

get out their basketball

shoes and start practic-
ing. It&#39 time for the

annual Chamber of Com-

merce-sponsored basket-=

ball game in which they
pit their hoop skills

against those of their

fellow classmates.

Plans for the 8 p.m
game are still incom-

plete, but will. be an-

nounced Later.

All proceeds will be

used to defray the costs

Make it a habit--econ-
omize on the time spent
complaining.

of the annual 4th of

July celebration,

State ee,

& ron,

akron Library

Akron, Indiana 46e10

ka

SCOTT SLAYBAUGH,

of David

College’s

is shown at the Tower

A member of Anderson
Akron,

in Jerusalem.

‘*Spokin Promises,” he recently re-

turned from a 550-mile bicycle tour of Israel.

Slaybaugh visits Holy Land

Ri-
the

on back page

Ak.
Son of Mr. and Mrs.
chard Slaybaugh,

Cont.

Scott Slaybaugh,
has returned from

a 550-mile bicycle trip
through Israel that let

him ride where Jesus

walked.
A member of Anderson

College&#3 &quot;Sp Pro-

mises,&q Slaybaugh was

one of 35 students and

leaders who covered the

entire length and width

of the country on bicy-
cle. Averaging 40 to

75 miles per day, the

group visited Caesarea,
Qumran (where the Dead

Sea scrolls were found),
Megiddo, Capernaum, Ma-

sada, Ashdod, Nazareth,
Bethlehem, Jerusalem,
Samaria and Jericho.

The most demanding
part of the trip was an

uphill, 25-mile ride

from Jericho to Jerusa-

lem, but for Slaybaugh,

The Ken Anderson

er&# and &# Son, My

The festival,
of Partners,
be provided,

school,

Anderson Film Festival

Tippecanoe Valley High School Saturday

include &quot;Mindbenders, &quot;Strang From

Galilee&quot; and &quot;Ap Fire.&qu
sponsored by members

is free, Babysitting will

The public is invited to attend and

is urged touse the north doors of the

TT

Film Festival at LITTLEST VIKING is Mark

Saner, four-year-old

night will feature five hit movies, son of Mr. and Mrs. Roy

two for adults and three for young Saner, R. 1, Akron.

people. Adult films are &quot; Deceiv- Dressed in a green and

Son,&q Youth films gold outfit topped off

with a green and gold

Viking helmet, he adds

color to the Viking

cheering section, Like

everyone else he is

getting ready to cheer

for the Vikings as they

enter the sectional

tourney next week
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Woodlaw site selectio and status explained
Members of the Wood-

lawn Hospital board of

trustees this week is-
sued the following sta-

tement regarding the
of the Jones

Woods site and the pre-
sent status of the new

hospital:
It is the feeling of

the Woodlawn Hospital
Board of Trustees that

many misconceptions ex-

ist about the new hos-

pital and that certain
factors have been dis-
torted. For that reason

the following informa-
tion is provided,

Too many misconcep-
tions and much misinfor-
mation surrounds the

new hospital project.
One misconception seems

to be that the hospital
is still in the propos-
al stage.

true. The hospital
Board of Trustees, the

County Commissioners and
the County Council ‘have
all approved construct-

ion of a new Woodlawn

Hospital at Jones Woods.
The. present status of
the new hospital is

this. The hospital
board has received the

necessary approvals to

proceed with a new hos-

pital ona new site, and

are.doing.so,...The sur-
vey field work has been™

completed
port is

week,

and the re-

expected next

The purchase of

the land is the next
step. The architects
have been authorized to

proceed with the schem-
atic plans,

The decision to select
the Jones Woods site
was made for two major

reasons,

COST - The cost of 32

This is not ~

acres at the Jones Woods
site is $96,000.00.
Sewer and water lines al-

ready at the site are

larger than at the

present hospital. Con-
nection of these util-

ity lines and the pre-
Paration of the site

are included in the $4,
025,078.00 overall hos-

pital cost figure.

To obtain 5.92 usable

acres at the present
site, the following es-

timated costs would be

incurred:
A. Demolition - $64,

338,00, An earlier de-

molition bid by Verkler

Contractor, Inc., did

not ‘include removal of

basement walls, founda-

tion-or controlled fill

-of the basement hole.
B. Removal of Pontiac

Street utilities - $59,

00 This can fur-

the be broken down into

sewer, $44,000.00
water, $15,000.00

C. Purchase of private
property on Jefferson

Street to secure two

blocks - ‘$140,000.00.
Based on a locai real-
‘tors appraisal plus a

factor added because

open market conditions
would not prevail and a

price above fair market

-value is expected,
D. Purchase of School

property - $1.00.
E. Loss, of hospital

revenue during construc-

tion -

Total amounts listed

above - $263,339.00.

FUTURE NEEDS - The
State Board of Health
will not permit con-

struction of a hospital
larger than 49 beds,

and

however, admissions /1000

“5% interest,

population statistics

indicate future bed ex-

pansions will be needed.
The

_

hospital board has

already been approached
about medical staff of-

fice buildings on the

new site, a potential
source of lease rental.
An emergency ambulance

systemwill soon be need-

ed. The local funeral

directors have stated

they will cease provid-
ing ibulance seryices
on June 30, 1975. No ga-

rage or headquarters
could be placed at the

present site without

losing needed parking
space,

Additional county: of-

fice space will be

needed, One half of

the present hospital
has already been con-

verted to offices and

storerooms as mandated

by the State Fire Mar-

shall. This was accom-

plished at a nominal, °,
cost. fa

A study is beirig
made of exactly what
land will be needed for
future development at

Jones Woods. The county
could sell any land de-

emed unneeded.
The Farmers Home Ad-

ministration has assur-

ed the board they would

purchase the bonds’ at

if appli-
cation is received be-

fore June, 30, 1975. F.
H.A. anticipates many

similar projects in fis-

cal 1975-76 and cannot

assure full funding
will be available after

June 30, 1975. Early
application of the pro-

jact will avoid the loss
of potential federal

funds as occurred with

The NEWS

_

welcomes letters for
publication but prefers that they be

kept under 200 words. The letters
need not express the views of this

Paper; however, they should not be
libelous or in poor taste. Anonymous
letters will not be published. The
fame of the writer must appear with

_his letter.

Barbecue Thank You

Dear Editor:
The Akron Park Board

would like to thank ev-

eryone who supported the

Bar-B-Que Chicken Supper
Saturday night. The

supper was a big success

with approximately $1000
being raised for the im-

provement of our park.
We would especially

like to thank the fol-

lowing for their dona-

tions:

Kappa Delta Phi, cole

slaw; Las Donas Club,
baked beans; Akron Wo-

man&# Club, cookies;
Paul Brouyette and Tip

Top bakery, delivery and

donation of part of the

bread; Akron News, pub-
licity and donation of

tickets; Lions Club and

Little League, ticket

sales and assistance;
Mr. and Mrs, Lonzo Mer-

edith and Mr. and Mrs.

Joe Day for the use of

‘the cafeteria and their

assistance throughout
the entire day; Mrs. Tom

Holloway for the many
hours spent coordinat-

ing everything, and ev-

eryone who helped serve

and clean up.
We are very sorry that

we were unable to serve

everyone, but the par-
ticipation was much

greater than we antici-

pated.

J. C. Rhodes

Akron Park Board

Historical Society
Dear Editor:

Here are a few more

corrections for &#39;&#39;

County Folks, Vol. 1&

that people may want to

clip and place in their

copy of the book,
P, 7 the caption be-

low the photo of A.A.
Gast should be 1890, not

1840,
.

P. 27 in the

printing
second

lost the cap-
tion for the photo of

the man. It is Levi
Pownall (1842 = 19 28)

~

homesteader

Creek,
P. 107 second column,

fifth paragraph: Elbert

Mear Grass

Hubbard lost his wife
in the sinking of the

&quot;Luisitania&q not the
&quot;Titanic,&

We still have unsolved

mysteries about the
one-room schools of Lit-

tle Egypt and Puckey
Huddle, Anyone with

knowledge of the loca-
tion and teachers of
these schools, please

contact me.

We have not been able
to locate pictures of

Marshtown church of
school or anything else

in Marshtown. Anyone
with photos of this tiny
village in Wayne Town-

ship, please contact

Janece Herrold of Grass

Creek. Thank you,
Shirley Willard, Pres.

Ful. Co. Hist. Society

Politics is the diver-

sion of trivial men, who

when they succeed. at it,
become important in the

eyes of more trivial

men, - Geo, Jean Nathan

the Hill - Burton grant
monies.

. .

In summary, the elec-

ted and appointed county
officials have studied

the needs and require-
ments of a new hospital.
After extensive «onsid-

eration they have con-

cluded the best and most

economical Location for

a new hospital is at

Jones Woods.
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[ Things Remember

By Goldie Kesler

Seems as if times kept such close watch

change. I cringe when on us.

I see boys climb the About that time I de-

trees in the yard or cided I was big enough

tiny girls swin on the

gate. °

I was not very big
when I could climb the

board fence at the cor-

ner of the corn crib and.
sitonthe big end post.

I loved to sit there

and dream of a knight
on 4 white horse riding
by. None ever did but

it was so much better

than having to think of

grasshoppers and tomato

worms or toads, It did-

n&# take long for me to

learn T could climb up
on top of the gate post
and then pull myself up
on the roof of the corn

crib. It was lovely
sitting up there. The

world looked so beauti-

ful and I could almost

touch the sky.
We climbed all the ap-

ple trees in the orch-

ard which was pretty
good considering we wore

dresses, Women didn&#39;
ever wear pants. Peach

trees are pretty wobbly.
One day. I worried and

scratched and tugged |un-

til I got my pet bull-

dog up in an apple tree

to show him a nest of
little squirrels ina

knot hole in a limb.
The squirrels all ran

away and Snack jumped
down by himself.

The day came when I

could get from the roof

of the corn crib to the

barn roof but it was

risky because Grandma

Free Breast Exam

Clinics Are Set

In aneffort to combat

breast cancer, the lead-

ing killer among women,
the Kosciusko Co. Chapter
of the American Cancer

Society is sponsoring a

series of free breast

self-examination clin-

ics throughout the coun-

ty from Feb. 24 through
March 19.

The clinics will feat-

ure a film, a physician
to answer questions, a

speaker from the public
education committee and

a demonstration doll.

-A11 of the clinics will

Begin at 7:30 p.m. Those

in the area include At-

wood Civic Center on Feb.

24; Mentone Town Hal] on

Feb. 27; Silver Lake Li-

ons Club on Feb. 28 and

the Kosciusko Co. REMC,
Warsaw, on March 19.

to reach the steps on

the wind mill tower and

climb up to see if l

could see Rochester.
The tower was quite high
to catch the wind above

the pine trees and the

steps were pretty far

apart. We climbed the

evergreen trees all the

time; the branches were

like stair steps. I went

only part way at first.
Grandma could always see

fromthe kitchen window.
But then I got so I did

it and climbed all the

way to the very top.
It was wonderful up there

for a while but my Unc-

le Clem, who lived just
down the road, saw me

and came running so fast

to help me down. He

wasn&#3 a bit cross and

didn&#39 scold, He just
put his arms around me

tight and said, &quot;Do
EVER do that again.&q
The was in

gear.

wind mill
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| Thi Was New

60 YEARS AGO
Th Akron Heat, Light and Power Company is

pushing the work necessary to take electricity
from the Winona high tension lines, The whole
town has new and bigger-poles and the big

transformers are placed on big poles on.a lot
‘or’ Gilead avenue which the Winona people bought

from Mrs. Bailey some years ago, Light will
soon be obtainable from the new source and
since we will all have day and night electri-

cal service, the little city forges one more

notch towards the front. Electric power ought
to bring Akron some industry even+if small as

we have equal shipping. facilities with larger
places,

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Smith returned last Tues-

day evening from their visit with his people
at Oriskany, Va., whither they had gone early
in the winter. They will move at once on her

father David\Utter&#39;s farm, as she called at

this office t have their paper sent there in-

stead of down ‘to old Virginy.
The English sparrow ought to go home,

bird never did have a good standing here.

Mr. and Mrs. Dick Hart celebrated their

wooden wedding at Rochester last Saturday eve-

ning when their friends called upon them at

their home, They were presented with every
useful article imaginable excepting wooden

legs, and there was no visible evidence that

either of them needed those,

Mr. and Mrs. Oliver Shriver have sold their

property to Frank R. Moore&#39 parents, of near

Silver Lake, for about $900. Oliver says he

is going to move to Rochester, where he can

get work as there is fiothing much to do here.

39 YEARS AGO |
‘

D. L. Alger of Wabash has purchased the
Chevrolet agency from Kepler and Stoner,

:

Mrs, Sarah Merley very delightfully enter-

tained the Sunshine club Tuesday evening. Af-

ter a delicicus community dinner was served,
Bunco was played, and prizes were won by Mrs.

Mable Tullis, Mrs. E.E. Taylor, Mrs. Marie

Whittenberger and Mrs. Gladys Merley.
Dr. A. W. Cordier of Manchester College

will deliver the commencement address at Ak-

ron High School this spring.
Members of the Pinochle club entertained

their husbands at a community dinner in the

home of Mrs. Conrad Singpiel Tuesday evening.
Mrs. John McFarland was assistant hostess.

After dinner, cards were played and favors

were won by Mrs. Norman Swihart, Mrs. Nick

Waechter, Mrs. Carl Crockett, Joe Day, Carl

Crockett and Homer Kiser,
Mrs, SamMerley refereed a girls&# basketball

game last Saturday night at Claypool between

Churubusco and Claypool.

25 YEARS AGO
Due to the coal crisis, Erie Railroad offic-

ials have cancelled two passenger trains this
week, The trains are Number 7, westbound

passenger that goes through Akron about mid-

night, and Number 8, eastbound passenger that

goes about 11:30. Other passenger trains will

run as usual, and the service will only be
limited during the coal shortage,
Mr. and Mrs. Allen Ballenger of Rochester,-

Mrs, Sadie Swartzlander of South Bend, Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Zellers and Mrs. Ada Wood of near

Rochester and Mr. and Mrs. Robert R. Utter of
near Athens were Sunday dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Charles Wells,
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Brooks were honored with

a surprise pot luck dinner on their 58th wed-

ding anniversary on February 10 by their dau-

ghters, Mrs. Earl Davenport, No. Manchester;
Mrs. Carl Price, No. Manchester; Mrs. Floyd
Fleck of Disko and Mrs. Russel Flohr of the
Summit neighborhood,

J. Fred Sommer of Akron announces’ the en-

gagement and approaching marriage of his dau-

ghter, Lois Gene, to Raymond Hoover,
Ronald Fenimore left Wednesday on a business

trip to Charleston, West Virginia,
10 YEARS AGO

Lorraine Whittenberger was the lucky person
who won a Florida trip from Kendall&#39;s IGA

store last week. Other winners were Kenneth

Coughenour, Betty Hauser and Lawrence Over-

lander.
Recent callers of

That

the Rev. and Mrs, Claude

-Fawns were Dr. Jack Clark from Syracuse Clin-

ic, Mrs. Donald Gearhart and daughters, Har-

old Fields from Geneva, the Rev. Harold Lein-

inger of Ft. Wayne, Mrs. McQuisten of Disko,
Mr. and Mrs. Nelson Miles and Ruth Rapp of

Syracuse, Dale Sittler and daughter and Chas.

Lynch of Silver Lake,

Roxy Arnold has been installed as advisor of

the Akron Rainbow Assembly.
Phil Adams, son of Mr. and Mrs, Raymond Ad-

ams, has had the mumps this week.

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Lew-

is recently returned
from a ten-day vacation

trip to Rio deJaneiro,
Brazil. During their

stay, they visited the

125-foot statue of

Christ, the Redeemer,
statue atop Corcovado
Mountain, They also

traveled by cablecar to

the top of Sugar Loaf

Mountain. Temperatures
in Rio varied from the

low 90s to 105.

Recent callers at the

home of Mary Lou Smith

and Eva Eshelman were

Verl Rager, Lula Riley,
Terry Foust and Lori,

Faye Smith, EvelynKrieg,
Henry Hartman, Mrs.

Kendal Rager and Mindy,
Claire Slaybaugh, Ste-

phanie and Shawn, Mar-

garet Swineford, Neva

Studebaker, Mr. and Mrs.-

Larry Coon, Doris Ann

Runge and Beth Ann.

Former Akron resident
Clara Yeaman, now liv-

ing at the Peabody Home

in North Manchester, re-

ports several nice pro-

grams at the home for

the Valentine season.

She says, &quot chapel
service was very nice

and following that the

ladies from the UMW of

the local Methodist Ch-

urch entertained members

with a Valentine tea.

On the 13th, our activ-
ities&#39 directors enter-

tained with a Valentine

party, contests, re=

freshments and select-

ing a queen and two at-

tendants,. I happened
to be the queen and
there was one attendant

from each house. The

basement of the north

house looked Like a

fairyland of hearts,
cupids, etc., so you
see I am pretty busy.

We have started our H.O.
hour again, which is

interesting. Then with
Bible study one hour

each week and going up-
town and to the shopping

center and the senior

citizens meetings, I

hardly have time to do

my home work,&qu

Reesa Rentschler, dau-

ghter of Mr. and Mrs.

Raymond R. Rentschler,
Rochester, was one of

109 student nurses re-

ceiving caps at Indiana

Central College&#3 Jan.
19 capping ceremony.
Miss Rentschler&#39;s moth-

er is the former Nellene
Tilden of Akron,

Esther Fenstermaker
hosted her grandson,
Steven Hapner, and Bur-

ton Scott of Big Rapids,
Michigan this past week.

Marjorie McCol ley
hosted the Akron War

Mothers Monday evening
where plans were made

to attend the district

convention at Walton,

Mr. and Mrs. DeVon

Hibschman, Buc hanan,
Michigan, were Saturday

DID YOU KNOW?

seletetetetet

¥

afternoon guests of Es-

ther Fenstermaker. Mr.

Hibschman is Mrs. Fen-
stermaker&#39;s grand-
nephew.

The Mothers of World

War II district conven-

tion at Walton was at-

tended by Marjorie Mc-

Colley, Mabel Alderfer,
Gora Coplen and Esther

Fenstermaker. At the

meeting, Mrs. Fenster=

maker was elected first

vice president of the

district and Mabel Al-

derfer was named a color

bearer.

Mrs. Clifford Bright,
Mrs. Alfred Ferree, Mrs.

Lewis Slaybaugh, Ruth

Bowen and Velma Bright
attended the State WCTU

Midyear Executive meet-

ing in Lebanon Wednesday.
Lester Eber, Marion,

was aMonday supper gue-
sts of Ina Hatfield.

Sunday -dinnmer guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Gordon

Drudge were Ruth Bowen,
Mr. and Mrs. Vernon

Hucks and family and

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bowen

and Janet.

Films Planned
At Library

An hour of
children&#39;s films will

be shown at the Akron

library February 24, be-

ginning at 3:45 p.m.
They include &quot; Wee

Had ALittle Ape& &quot;J
zoo and the Kite Story&qu

All children from kin-

dergarten to sixth grade
are invited.

special

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

February 20, 1975

Hartman Promoted

Reggie Hartman, an

employee at Zimmer USA,
Warsaw, has been promot-

ed to print shop manag-
er. He is. responsible
for the management of

the print shop, bindery -

and graphic art opera-
tions.

Son of Mr. and Mrs.
Gail Hartman, Akron, and

a graduate of Akron

High School, he attended
Ft. Wayne Art Institute
School of Fine Arts be-
fore joining Zimmers

in 1968 as an art layout

REN
ELECTRIC

SHAMPOOER

4 Cleans Carpets
EASIER! FASTER!

5/3 =

$ a day For Smaller Machine

DA HARDWARE

Akron

TINKEY

INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE

Phone 893-4713

thank you.

e

THAN YO

| had a very serious operation at the

Cleveland Clinic and I&# home and want to

thank everybody for the flowers, cards

and prayers offered in my behalf. big

FRE & BLANCH

WALGAMUT



Tippeca “New
Harold JefferiesBy Mrs.

Kathy Garman, of Lees-

burg, was a week-end

guest of her grandpar-
ents, Mr. andMrs. Wayne
Zolman. *

Linda Fletcher of Et-

na Green and. Mr. and

Mrs, Wm. Blackford and

Billy were Saturday gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.-Ge-

cil Stouder, So. Bend,
On Sunday, the Black-

fords and their children

and. Sarah Blackford,
Tina Burnett of Etna
Green and Kathy Price,
Bourbon, were dinner gu-
ests of Mr. —and Mrs.
Dave Stults and family.

The Tippecanoe Commun-

ity Church Women& Mis-

sionary group&# monthly
&qu Off&# meeting was

Thursday. Eight members
had pot luck dinner at

Sarah Blackford&#39;s home
and spent the day making
quilts for the church

nursery.
Sunday. dinner guests

of Mr..and Mrs, Herman

Cooper. and Penny were

Mr. and Mrs, Kerry Coop-
er of Bourbon and Tom

Cooper and Kurt and Mike
of Etna Green.

Mrs. Wm. Kreft was

dishissed from St. Jos-

eph hospital, So. Bend,
‘last Thursday.

_

Mr. and Mrs. Wm Bow-

man.~of Mishawaka were

Tue dinner guests
of ir. and Mrs, Harvey

Elliott. Sunday guests
were Mr. and Mrs. Jake

Elliott and Sara, Bour-

bon; Gene Elliott, So.

Bend, and Mary Beam of

Argos,
.

Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Se-
crist and daughters of

Ft. Wayne were Saturday
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Fred Secrist,.

Sunday. dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Dick

Fretz in honor of their
5lst wedding anniversary
were Mr. and Mrs. Duane
Walters and Brett, Mr.

and Mrs. James Miller
and. family, Florence

Bitting of Bourbon and

Alpheous Romine, of Ply-
mouth, Mrs. Max Ames,
Bourbon, was an after-

noon guest, Also visit-

ing recently was Gloria

Osborn of Culver,

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Ed Hall

were Mr. and Mrs. Glen

Keene and sons, Mr. and

Mrs. Robt. Keene and

family and Mr. and Mrs,
Robt. Hisey and family,
Rochester, Pat Honeycutt

and son of Bourbon and

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Hen-

sley and family.
Recent guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Frank Hawkins

were Wm. Hand, Bremen;
Mrs. Harold Bellman, of

Bourbon; Mr. and Mrs.

Kenneth Weissert; Mrs.

Howard Bell and Mr. and

Mrs. Otis Thacker.

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis

Hudson and daughters of

Columbia City were Sat-

urday guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Jack Hudson.

Sunday guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Keith Sill and

family were Mr. and Mrs.

Graham Grossman of Bour-

bon, Mr. and Mrs. Jeff-

rey Worsham and Sean of

Mentone and Rosanne Sill

of So. Bend.

ashes

EERE

Tuesday supper guests
f Mr. and Mrs. Otis

Thacker of Bourbon were

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Haw-

kins and Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Warren of here and

Ethel Koontz of Bourbon,
Dottie Rohrer has re-

turned to. her Mentone

home from Murphy Medi-
cal Center.

Gle, formerly

pital, South

Regent guests
and /Mrs. Harvey Senff

were Mr, and Mrs. Adam
Sarber of Bourbon, May
Anders of Inwood, Flor-

ence Field of Bourbon

and Arlene Emerick of

Lapaz.
Mr. and Mrs, Harvey

Hollar and family were

Saturday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Vern

Hollar, Etna Green.

Mr. and Mrs. Eric Wei-

land were Sunday guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Simpson of So. Bend. In

the evening, Mr. and Mrs.

Virgil Enders af Bour-
bon called.

Mr. and Mrs. DeVon

Dunnuck and family, Men-

tone, and Karen Cormi-

can and Drew were Sunday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs, Chas, Lozier.
Lester Blackburn, Men-

tone, was a Thursday af-

ternoon guest of Sarah

Blackford, Other guests:
have. been Mr. and Mrs.
James Pearl and family,
Bourbon, ~and Janeen,
Todd, Sarah} Nathan and

Matthew Kauffman’, Etna

Green,
.

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Jefferies and Mr. and

Mrs. Steve Miskin and

family of So. Bend were

Saturday- guests of Mr.

and Mrs. John Toich Sr.
and son, So. Bend.

Mr. and. Mrs. Chancey
Swihart were Sunday gu-

ests of Mr. and Mrs..

Wayne. Swihart, South

Bend
James Davis of Niles,
Mich, They called on

Mr. and Mrs. Clas, Swi-
hart in the evening.

Thirteen members and.

one guest, Ula Davis,
were present at Thurs-

day night&#3 meeting of

the Foster Rebekah Lodge
to hear that a fellow

member, ErVada Cole, had

suffered a heart attack

and was in the hospital
in So. Bend and to exa-

mine. a new rug recently
purchased for the hall.

&quot So
75 & BDWY.,

PERU

Phone

472-1459

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
?@ Generators

@ Engines
. GILLILAND

\ Auto.
Machine Co.

115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

and Mr. and Mrs.

‘Tippecanoe

EASTER SEAL -WEADERS PLAN MEETING WITH GOVERNOR:
|

Indiana State Easter Seal Chairman,

of Mr.@ Alfred F. Ahner, met recently with Miké and Mark

the 1975 Indiana EasterReardon of Columbus,
Seal Children.

Gov. Otis R. Bowen,

the first sheet of Easter Seals.

mail campaign will be conducted Feb.

Sunday, March 30.

| Viking
|

Score Board

y Ro Newlin, NEWS Sportswriter

Valley Tromps Bremen Period

In-Home Finale

Tippecanoe Valley went

outawinner before it&#39
home fans Friday, over-

powering the Bremen Li-

ons 82-64. The triumph,
Tippecanoe&#3 eighth in

nine tries at TVHS gym,
upped the Viking&#39;s sea-

son record to 15-4,

Following a pre-game
salute to Viking senior

players, managers, che-

erleaders, and mascot,
Tippecanoe opened the

game with a_ typical
Viking first quarter.
Eight points in the last
minute and a half of
the quarter left the

Vikings ahead 22-11 at.

the end of the period.
Inthe second quarter,

opened up a

14-point lead behind

some sharp (10 for 15)
shooting by Ron Dittman,

But Bremen countered

with a full court press
that began to take its

toll on the Viking of-
fense and by halftime

the Lions had cut the

ValleY lead to five,
40-35,

The press continued to

be the dominating fac-

tor in the third quart-
er. Although Bremen

could draw no closer

than three, the explos-
ive Viking offense was

stifled and Tippecanoe
led only 55-48 after

three quarters, The

fourth quarter proved
to be the clincher, how-

ever, as Tippecanoe tal-

lied 27 points in the

FOLEY’S

EST
for

Bulova Watches

During a Feb.

Maj. Gen.

25 meeting with

they will present him with

This year’s
24 - Easter

to Bremen&#39 16,
The reserves played out

inal four minutes,

6i ng the 82-64 ver-

~

the leading
Viking scorer was for-
ward Ron Dittman who

pumped in 34 points.
The other forward, Jim

Johnson, added 18. Tip-
pecanoe continued to

play backcourt roulette
in an effort to find
the right combination of

guards, and on this

night it was Phil Adams:
who did the job, scoring
13 points in his second

straight double-figure
game. Valley dominated
the boards, as the front
line alone grabbed 38
rebounds - Johnson and

Ryan Williams 13 each,
and Dittman, 12.

The Viking B— team
trounced Bremen, 55-31,

led by Jim Webb&#3 11

points. It was Valley&#3
19th straight victory.

Tippecanoé winds

‘

up
its regular season Fri-

day at Jimtown,
Bremen 11 24 13 16-64

TVHS 22 18 15 27-82

| Handicrafters

The Mentone Egg Festi-

val will feature a Hand-

icrafters&#39; Huddle, ac-

cording to Linda Oden

who describes this as a

perfect way for crafts-

men to pick up some &quo
money.&

&qu you want to get

f wi IN
COURT§}

Russell. Jackson, R.1,
Mentone,was found guilty

on seven charges in re-

cent Warsaw City Court

action, He received a

ten-day sentence in the

county jail and a $100
fine andcosts for driv-

ing while under the in-

fluence of alcoholic

beverages, $50 for pub-

lic intoxication, 100

for reckless driving,
and. judgment was with-

held oncharges of fail-

ure to appear, no oper-
ater&#39; license, false

registration and flee-

ing a police officer.

Sherilyn G. Bershing,
Silver Lake, and Robert

F. Bershing, Silver Lake,
have filed petition for

dissolution of their

marriage in Kosciusko
Superior Court. They
were married July 24,
1965 and separated Jan,
21, 1975. They have two

children.
In other Superior

Court action, Paula Sue

Knowl, R. 1, Mentone,
and Roger Duane Knowl,
Marion, Ohio, have fil-

ed petition for disso-
lution of their marri-

age. They were married

Aug. 31, 1973 and isep-
arated Nov. 6, 1974,

They have no children.
Ellis Adams, Silver

Lake, paid $56 for driv-

ing while der the in-
fluence 0 alcoholic

beverages in recent War-

saw City Court action.
He also received a one-

year probation of driv-
er&#3 license.

Michael E. Randall,
Akron, entered a plea

of not guilty to theft
in Warsaw City Court.

Dennis R. Dougherty,
17, Mentone, entered a
plea of not guilty to a

charge of theft in re-

cent Warsaw City Court
action.

In the same court,
Charles D. Amburgy, 43,
Mentone, was fined $100
for driving while li-

cense was suspended and
was sentenced to 10 days
in Kosciusko Co. jail
to be served on week-
ends,

Barbara and Allen Smith
were granted dissolution

of their marriage in Ful-

ton Circuit Court Friday.

Huddle Planned

with me,& she said this

week,

Individuals or organ-
izations interested in

having a craft or ba-

zaar_ boot during the

Egg Festival should con-

tact Mrs.

\

Oden at 353-
6505 as soon as possible

U

acquainted with other
so that arrangements can

craftsmen as well as pe made for space for
take orders for future the Handicrafters Hud-
projects, get in touch die,

af

a PHILLIPS ‘&#39;66’ GAS ie”tg
OPEN MON. THRU SAT. 8 To 8

OPEN SUNDAY 9-6 GROCERIES -MEATS-GAS

Talma

BURKETT’S
Phone 223-5478
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Dettie Rohrer return-
ed to her home Sunday
from Murphy Medical Cen-
ter.

Recent callers of Mary
Barkman have been George
Barkman and Elnora Craig,

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Mc-
Donald and family, Mr.

and Mrs. T.R. Jones and
Kent and Craig Webb were

Sunday dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs, Harry Sull-
ivan.

Mr. “e Mrs. Harry
Davis off Silver Lake
were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Ho-
ward Horn.

Edith Young, June

Reed, Ethel Whetstone,
Pearl Horn and Maude
Romine attended a dis-

trict Mothers of World
War II meeting at Wal-
ton Wednesday,

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Tombaugh were Friday

supper guests of Mr. and
Mrs. Darrell King and

family in honor of Sam

King&# third birthday.
Sandy Wilmot was a

week-end guest of Esth-

er Wise and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Bill‘ Co-

chran and daughters were

Saturday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Delois
White of Warsaw.

Recent callers of Mr.

and Mrs. Joe Miller were

Professional

Engineer
Janet Rose Reed, dau-

ghter of Nell Reed, of

Mentone, and the late

Robert Reed, has become

the first woman regist-
ered professional en-

gineer certified under

the National Engineer-
ing Certification pro-

gram, She is a struct-

ural section supervisor
with the Austin Company
in Des Plaines, I1l.

A 1954 graduate of

Mentone High School and

a 1959 graduate of Pur-

due University, she has

a degree in civil en-

gineering and a certif-

icate in welding.
Certified by the NEC

committee under Require-
ment A, in her_ present
role she will direct

more than 30 male engin-
teers. Highly respected
for her technical and

managerial abilities,
she was responsible for

more than

dollars worth of build-

ing construction during
the past year.

ITEMS O THE WEEK

100 million.

Virginia Bloch, Liberty
Mills; Jack and Debbie
Miller and Ed Miller of

Akron and Doug Miller,
Mr. and Mrs, Joe Mill-

er were Sunday evening
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Jim Miller.
Mr. and Ms. Max Frie-

Mr. and Mrs. Geo. Par-

ker and Violet were Sun-

day guests of Mr. and
‘Mrs. Wayne Herendeen and

family of Warsaw and

were Tuesday callers of

Mrs. Byron Penrod at No.
Manchester.

Dean&#3 List-

Rodney Williams, son

of Mr. and Mrs. Earl

Williams, R. 2, Roches-=

ter, has been named to

the Dean&#3 List at Hun-

tington College.

Is Planned

tion will be given cred-

it by the Internal Reve-

nue Service if it is made

by check.

Heart Sunday Drive

Mentone Merry 4-
will canvass rural Harr-
ison township Sunday to

collect for the Heart

Fund.
Members of the planning

committee are Joy Lucht,
Carol Kantner, LuAnn

Knoop, Tevesa Bazini,
Sharon Surface, Jennifer

Manwaring, Kathy King,
Donna Avery, Araminta

Gross, Beth Banghart, Ro-

bin Secrist, Wendy Ross
and Laurie Surface,

On Valentine&#39;s RESULTS
:

Fi
Da

sner and Patti of Mid- b eligible for the
Ys

dlepoint, Ohio, were eee List a student gc Pre 0 ShMe re USE
Sunday guestsofMr. and mist enroll in at least childre fa Seward and AMrs. Arlo Friesner. three courses and achi- Pranklin township chair- Th kn .

Saturday guestsof Mr. eve a grade point aver- men in having a blanket
© NEW

and Mrs. Kenneth Horn age of 10.5 or higher toss at the Viking-Bre- y
were .Mr. and Mrs. Doug of apossible 12 points. jen game, collecting .

Smith and daughter of
WELLL 7 4

$114.85.
Lafayette, Mr. and Mrs, ams a. & gracn= Members of the club re-

Karl Sheph and fami- ate of Mentone High mind township residents CLASSIFIEDS
ly and Art Horn, Warsaw. Schoo .

that a Heart Fund dona-
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§
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kraft
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boxes
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Haddock Fillets
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SPAR RIBS L 99¢

Bdlogna, Salami, Dutch Loaf,

DINNE BELL MEATS
**&q

Here A Real Sup Value For You!

CATS }-

2 2a: 98¢

pKa 79¢

ip 69¢

tp 99¢

ip &am

QUANTITY RIGHTS RESERVED

*
Pepper Loaf

Your choice,

_pke.
9 9 ¢

cherrHarriss 8& Frozen

SPI 3: -99
ex!

Golde Yellow

BANAN

U eT

BCC ab bte

PEACHES

Michiaan Fresh &a Crs.

B or

W REDEE FOO COUPON

eee
Fock

MENTON

Open Friday night until 8 p.m.
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SENTERO

Mr. and Mrs. Fred D.

Haney, Sr. hosted a fam-
ily dinner Sunday at

their home. Guests were

Dr. and Mrs. Leslie Han-

ey and family of Goshen,
Raymond Adams and fam-

ily, Mr. and Mrs. Maur-

ice Haney and family,
Sharlene Bose, Tammy

Smalley, Mr. and Mrs.

Fred Haney, Jr. and Rob-
bie and Mildred Trout-

man.
La

Mr. and Mrs. Buddie
Butts of Warsaw called

on Mr. and Mrs. Gerald
Clinker and Wilma Sun-

day afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. Phil

Pratt and. family calldd
on Mr. and Mrs. Con

Shewman and family Sun--

day evening.
Steve, Mary and David

Haney .of Goshen spent
Sunday night with Mr.

and Mrs. Leo Adams.
Nina Working, Peru,

ate dinner Wednesday
with Mr. and Mrs.’ Frank
Hudson and later attend-

ed the funeral of Inez

Tatman,
Brad Tennant of War-

saw and Jeff and Lorri

Gray spent Saturday ev-

ening with their grand-
parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Kenneth Walters and

Lisa. Mr.. and Mrs.

Dorris Harrold were

Sunday evening callers

at the Walters home.

Greg Shireman, a fresh-
man at Purdue Univer-

sity, spent the weekend
with Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Shireman, Mark and Paula.
Mr. and Mrs. Chas.

Tucker and family hosted

a party Friday evening.
Guests were Mr. and Mrs.

Miles Hoffman and sons,
Mr. and Mrs. Max Cum-

berland and family, Mr.

and Mrs. John Feldman

and sons, Mr. and Mrs,

Raymond Adams, Mr, and

Mts. Maurice Haney and

Keith, Mr. and Mrs.

Gerald Smalley, and Mr.

and Mrs. Con Shewman
and Jennifer.

Jerry Hudson, Jr., a

student of Purdue Uni-

versity, and Cindy Ban-

ey of Mentone called on

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Hud-

son of: Akron. Jerry
spent the weekend with
his parents, Mr. and

Mrs. Jerry Hudson, Sr.
and family of Mentone.

Mr. and Mrs, Albert

Tucker of Warsaw and

Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell
Tucker and sons spent

Sunday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Dave McGuire

and new son at Warsaw

in celebration of Mrs.

McGuire&#3 birthday.
Cara Jo and Lori Smal-

ley were Saturday over-

night guests of Mr. and

Mrs, Mitchell Tucker and

sons.

ROLLIN SMITH

i ACES

PLUMBING FIXTURES

KRETCHEN CABENETS

APPEL EANCES

Rt aed

Beaver Dam News
\

By Mrs. Con Shewm
Mr. andMrs. Ferd Koenig
at Etna Green.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer
Hoffman ate dinner and

did some shopping at

Shipshewanna Wednesday
and on Sunday at Fort
Wayne.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Feldman of Etna Green

spent Thursday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. John

Feldman and sons. Sate

urday supper guests of
John Feldman were Mr.

and Mrs. Wayne Lynch of

Claypool and Mr. and

Mrs. Dave Feldman, Dana

and Rachelle.
Mr. and Mrs. Ned Hei-

ghway and daughters at-

tended a party at the

home of Mr. and Mrs.

Larry McConkey Saturday
evening.

Mr. and Mrs. Dick Bo-

ganwright spent Saturday
evening with Mr. and

Mrs. Dorris Harold and

Sunday evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Jim Miller.

Mr, and Mrs. Ed Scott
of Argos spent Thursday
evening with the Bogan-
wrights.

Mr. andMrs. Jay Swick
called on Angynetta
Spitler at Mur Med-

ical Center. ‘The cal-

led on Mr. and Mrs, Ed-

mond See of Silver Lake

in the afternoon. Geo.
Black called on the

Swicks Saturday after-

noon.

Harvey Smith called

on Mr. and Mrs. Elmer
Woods of Burket Thurs-

day afternoon and on

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Crock-

et and John Lantz of
Akron Monday.

Mr. and Mrs. Claude

Swick. of Burket were

Saturday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Smith.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Jones and Mrs. Dick Whit-

tenberger enjoyed “a

carry-in dinner at the

home of Elizabeth Jones

Wednesday to celebrate

her 102nd birthday.
Other relatives and

friends attended.

Mr. and Mrs, Dick Whit-

tefberger and Jon spent
Sunday afternoon in So,
Bend.

Cheri Tucker spent
Friday and Saturday with

:

THE MEMORIES of little schools often live long-

er than the schools. Grass Creek fiigh School,

now part of the Caston school district, produced

many good teams, including this one from 1934-

°35. Back row, from left, Don Herrold, Joe Hof-

fman. Second row: David Hill, Bill Callahan, E
Hauser. Front row: Don Hizer, Coach Carper, Sid

Sadler.

--Photo courtesy Akron Town Marshal

Taken from the Feb.

16, 1949 issue of the

Northern Indiana Co-Op
News: ;

Friends night was held

Tuesday evening at the

Warsaw Masonic -Temple
with the Warsaw chapter

as hostess, Present

from Mentone were Rev.

and Mrs. E. E. DeWitt,
Mr. andMrs. Eugene Mar-

shall, Mr. and Mrs. -

Ralph Mollenhour, Mrs.

Guido Davis, Mrs. Bud

Sommers, Mrs. Edison

Tucker, Mrs. Pauline

Borton, Mrs. Ora McKin-

ley and Ileen Fenster-

maker, The latter is

Grand Esther.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Smythe were given a sur-

prise shower at their

home Tuesday evening
when a number of friends
showed up with several
fine gifts. Present to

enjoy the evening were

Mr. and Mrs. Smythe, Mr.

and Mrs. Raymond Lewis

and son, Mr. and Mrs.

Kenneth Romine and son,

Listen To

METHODIST
HOUR

12:15 p.m. Sunday
WRSW-AM

Sponsored by Local people

|G 423 E. gth

ROCHESTER

COLORS 22:58

Merchandise on sale will not

Customer must purchase $1.00

Labor charges do not apply.

@All Wallcoverings &gt;

Midwest Custom Drapes
eMannington Vinyl Floor

Covering:

Announcing a

5% CASH DISCOUNT
To All Retail Customers Who Pay Cash

For Purchases of $1.00 or More.

W are initiating a test which will run until April 30th, 1975.

During this period we will extend a cash discount. At the end of

this fest period we will evaluate and drop, change, or adopt this

as a permanent part of our policy.

THE FOLLOWING TERMS OF SALE MUST BE MET:

Customer must pay cash on delivery - no charges or bank cards
in

mers‘or more in merchandise

Customers taking part in other discount programs are not qualified for this program.

OFFER GOOD O ALL ITEMS IN OUR STORE
. Kt

A

ro

©Grumbacher Art Supplies

=

eUnfinished Furniture

iy

eMasiand & Welico Car.

peting
ewall & Floor Tile,
©Carpet-Upholstery

Cleaning

Ed Hauser

and Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Bowser and daughter.

_

Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Aug-
hinbaugh ‘ and Carolyn,
Dean and Phyllis of So.

Bend were Sunday guests
of June Aughinbaugh.

Mr. and Mrs. Dave

Ellsworth and family and

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Sar-
ber and Bertha Sarber of

Indianapolis Wednesday.
Oscar Baker will be

in charge of the Sunday
services at the Bible

Fellowship in Muskegon,
Mich.
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George Smith Head
LS Safety...

George L. Smith Jr.,
Baton Rouge, La., a cer-

tified safety profess-
ional with 18 years ex-

perience, has been nam-

ed Safety Engineer for

the Louisiana State Un

iversity System.
Son of Mr. and Mrs.

George L. Smith, Sr.,
R.2, Akron, and a grad-
uate of Akron High Scho-

ol, he assumed the pos-
ition recently after

serving as a loss con-

trol specialist for a

major insurance company
flor more than five

years. He was manager
of engineering services

for another insurance

company for ten years.
The newly established

position is under the

supervision of Dr. James

D. McElveen, director

of insurance and safety
for the LUS system.

Willis Creakbaum .of

_near Bourbonwas a call-

er at the Co-Op News

office Tuesday.

An ideal neighbor or

employee is like a watch

--open faced, hands busy,
well regulated, pure
gold, and full of good
works.

SAVINGS and SECURITY

GO TOGETHER

a

FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana

Since 1892

PUBLI AUCTIO
As am moving to an apartment, will sell the following 4

miles south of Burket on County Road 7O00 then east mile on

900S Road. In the Yellow Creek Campground on the southwest

corner of Yellow Creek Lake.:

SATURDAY, MARC | ar 12:50
HOUSEHOLD ITEMS

Bradford electric stove w/exhaust fan, gold; Bradford frost
free refrigerator, approx. 15 cu. ft., gold; Bradford automat-

ic washer & electric dryer, goid; (All of these appliances have

been purchased in the past years and are in excelient con-

dition.) kitchen table & four chairs; green studio couch; two

rust color overstuffed matching chairs; white plastic covered

chair; occasional tables; table lamps; pole light; book shelv-

es; record player radio combination; Zenith black and white

T¥; double size box spring and mattress on frame; atuminum

folding picnic table; Filter Queen sweeper; electric portable
sewing machine, dishes & kitchen items; iron skillets; filing
cabinet w/drawers and door; humidifier and other items.

COINS =

Approximately 100 Wheaty pennies; six large pennies, 1828 and

up; three 2¢ pieces; two Flying Eagles; approximately 25 Indi-
an Head pennies;. two 3¢ nickles; two 3¢ silver pieces; two
half dimes; six Liberty dimes;
thirty nickles; a 20¢ piece;

teen dollars, 1834 and up;

coins,

twenty Barber & Mercury dimes;
ten quarters, 1840 and up; fif-
four silver dollars; ten foreign

;

ANTIQUES & COLLECTABLES
Two matching Captain’s chairs; 4 cane bottom chairs, matching;
two rockers, refinished; kitchen cabinet w/flour bin; library
table; Oak chest-of-drawers; Aladdin lamp; jugs; crocks; bot-
tles; some dishes; pitcher pump; copper boiler; horse hames
w/brass kno McCoy pottery; bone china; two trunks; other

TOOLS WISCELLANEOUS
Small bench grinder; jig saw; alectric hand saw; Lawn Boy 18&

mower; 5 h.p. ieaf blower; outdoor grill; Hoffman 3 h.p. rato

tiller, used 6 hrs.; some old steel traps; Maytag wringer

items. ea

washer w/square tub less motor;
items.

NOTE: If the weather is bad,

NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

single barrel shot gun; other

Items will be sold inside.

TERMS: CAS

PAUL GRILE
Everett Rookstool, Auctioneer

RR.
Warsaw, Indiana 46580
Phone: 453:4771

REE

It Happe In Mento

vreroeorR Od



Golden Wedding Op House Set

The 50th wedding anni- Pen hous from 2 to 4

versary.of Mr. and Mrs, P*™. in their home at

Clare Read, lifetime the south edge of Mexi-

residents of the Gilead ©? 07 busines 31 The

area until they moved couple&#3 two children,
to Mexico in 1972, will Donald, of Plymoyth, and

_ be honored Sunday at an
Mrs. Dale Bammerlin, of

Mexico, will be hosts.

RD
The Reads were marri-

ed February 26, 1925 at\Gh B Ip

|

the Gilead Methodist
g 916 FRANKLIN ST. parsonage with the Rev.

BORHESTER IN: a J. W. Reeves officiat-
- ing. In addition to the0 TOGR two children, they have

G-PORTRAIT-COMMERCIA\
four grandchildren,

WEDCiING-| AIT- L

PHONE 223-2833
- The couple asks that

gifts be omitted.

a
STE

Radi Pl ‘

Polyes Cor

Patrol

{UNIROYA

Radi Pl Sn

‘t 70 SERI

SNO TIR
Vinter Patrol

L.

BEALL TIR SHOP
60 Main ROCHEST 223-3606

f

T sex discrimina charge
&qu physical education faketon. The other board of one of the contract-

for boys more important Members felt it would
oys at the new school

than for girls? Jean
Roberts asked at Monday

night&#3 Tippecanoe Val-

ley school board meet-

ing.
Stating her confidence

in the school board was

at low ebb because of
the lack of physical -ed-

ucation programs for

girls and elementary
students, she charged -was Standard Oil Co. at

that $11,000 is spent
annually for coaches and

teachers for boys& pro-

grams and only $300 for

girls, &quot; now there
is one girls&# P.E. tea-

cher at the high school
and one who must divide
her time between the Ak-

ron and Mentone junior
highs,&q she said. After

reading a federal law

regarding sex discrimin-

ation, she charged, &qu
one is doing anything
to initiate a girls&#
program.&q

Mrs. Roberts&quo remarks

came during the audience

session, but the feeling
they generated among

spectators caused an on-

going discussion after
the gavel for adjourn-
ment sounded two and

one-half hours later.
The chief reason given
for the lack was that

the boys& programs had

been in progress for a

time but the girls&q pro-

grams couldnot be fund-
ed because of the tax

freeze.
A §900 supplemental
contract for Joyce Har-

mon as Girls Athletic
Association director,
basketball and track

coach was approved prior
to Mrs, Roberts&#3 state-

ment, but she and a num-

ber of teen-aged girls
present charged this was

not an adequate girls&#
program.

Turning to their pre-
“pared agenda, board mem-

bers by a 4-1 vote re-

jected all bids for gas
and oil, an action rec-

ommended by Superinten-
dent Robert Forbes who

said no firm bids had

been received. This

prompted a lengthy dis-

cussion between board

members, Forbes anda

representative of Lake-

tone Asphalt and Refin-

ery Co. The latter said

his oil price was 21.77
cents per gallon deliv-

ered and, while this was

an escalating bid, he
could quote a price a

month in advance. He

guaranteed delivery and

said he would be will-

ing to post a $100,000
performance bond.

Casting the lone dis-

senting vote to reject
the bids, board presi-
dent Dr. John McKee said

it appeared to him the

board would be &quot;kicki
$10,000 in the teeth&qu
if they did not go with

SOSOSSCOCSCOCOOSOSCOS

W invite you to

come in and

register for

SNYDER’

JEWELRY CLUB

717 Main Rochester

SPOSSCCOCOCOOOCCS

Greooosooooe

POCOCSSCSCSOSOO

Wymon Wilson and Fred

be best to continue with (4)
Silveus and Bradway, a

firm Forbes said

_

had

approved a $3,990
change order for addi-

:

tional wiring in the
rescued the corporation graphics arts depart-
last winter when it was ment of the new school
time to fill the tank (5) heard Don. Snipes

at the new school. Sil-
say he had had a cont

veus and Bradway&# bid plaint that the American
was for four cents less flag is no longer being
than tank wagon price. flown at the Mentone

The only other bidder school and (6) heard Dr.
McKee name Carol Cumber-

20. land chairman of a com-

mittee to investigate
school ‘employee insur-

ance programs, Other
committee members will
include Bill Davis, nam-

ed by Fred Kindig,. and

2 F Larry Sheetz, named by
ene voting ,in ee Don Snipes. On Tuesday,

the motion, said; wWiison and Goshert nam-This still gives us an
oa Kennth Bush and Mrs

opportunity to check
Richard Riedel to the

prices, We won&#3 be ~

committed yet.&q
committees

A motion to have Lake-

ton complete the neces-

sary allocation request
was passed 3-2 with Dr.

Kindig casting dissent-

ing votes. Richard Go-

Inother action, board
members rejected all
bids for an 84 passeng-

er school bus after a

discussion that heard
remarks from represent-
atives of the only two

bidders, Imperial Equip-
ment Co. and Kerlin Mo-
tors, Forbes was in-

structed to prepare
specifications anda no-

tice to bidders for 66-

passenger busés prior
to the next meeting.

They also (1) looked
at a list of teachers
to go on tenure with

their next contract but
did not name them (2)
signed&#3 lease agreement

with Cardinal Learning
Center as part of a

five-school cooperative
in special education (3)
approved the bonding

company&# replacement

GES |

ATTIC
INSULATION

PROVIDES

LOWE FUE BILLS
|

AVAILABLE AT

TOM GAST
Heating & Insulation

AKRON 8935-4718

(- &
Eniarcements:get

Only You Can Give

------- SPECIAL —------

Color 8x7

from your

cevorite ‘ONLY
KHodacolor

negative s9¢

TH PILL BOX
Mentone

X SS
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Our WorkSoup

Conc
Pole barn floors

Shop floors

Garage floors

Basement Walls

Basement floors

Retaining walls

Patios - driveways

Feedlots

353-3922
MENTONE

CONCR CONTRACTOR

M
A TRAPPER AND HUNTER for many years, Mr. Pax-

- ton is shown at left some years ago as he and

Chet Christian paused with their dogs before a

background of pelts.

Crochet Workshop
Is Planned

Two crochet workshops
at the Electric Living

Center, Public Service

of Indiana, Rochester,
have been scheduled for

March 4, 11, 18 and 25,
from 9 to 11 a.m. .and

from 7 to 9 p.m.

Anyone interested in

attending these work-

shops’ should contact

the FultonCo, Extension

office prior toFeb. 26.

When

you&
building a more

relaxed future for

yourself b
stashing away part |

of your income,
store it with us and
we& add some to it.

&

Let your surplus funds work for

you 24 hours a day, 7 days a

week, in a no-risk certificate of

deposit or savings account.

AKRO LXCHANG ~

Mate

AKRON,INDIANA

Krank:

TELEPHONE 893-7023

Hobart Paxton had en-

joyed trapping and hunt-

ing all.his life. Fur

buying was a family bus-

inmess that fitted his

lifestyle perfectly.
&q guess there&#39; been

a fur buyer onthis farm

for more than 70 years,&q
he said in a January 25

interview at his home

northeast of Mentone.

&q took over the busi-

ness in 1950, and my fa-

ther had bought furs for

.40.to 50 years before

that,&q ~he reminisced,
&quot; of my uncles used

to buy furs in Mentone,

It&#39 just been a-busi-

ness we&#39 always enjoy-
ed. w

Although he was in

“failing health, he had
continued to operate his
business as usual with

hisNwife and son Eddie

LOIS PAXTON works with mink skins. The Paxtons
no longer skin out most of their animals, pre-

ferring tosell them intact to their buyers; how-

ever, mink pelts

Office Phone

are an exception.

oe

YOUR AUTHORIZED KIRBY DEALER IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

models. Electrolux, Filter Queen, Hoover, Eurkea, etc.

215 West Walnut Street - Akron

Wabash 219-563-5586

Better t famou PX50
..added disease resistance
PX5O0 is a favorite corn variety for cash-grain
farmers and livestockmen. It has tremendous yield
potential, strong standability and high test weights.
Bred for intensive management. Plant PX 50A and

it will soon be your favorite hybrid.
Plant All You Can Get!

THOMPSON FEED ano GRAIN

Akron

‘difference

Fur Buying a Paxton tradition

By Ann Sheetz

providing* help. The

last of the season&#39
furs were yet in the fur

shed, and he thought it

had. been a good year.
&quot;L year wasn&#3 bad,
either,&quo he said, read-

ing from a notebook the

number of skins he had

bought: more than 6,000
muskrats, almost 1,000
racoons, more than 100

mink, 90 fox, 135 poss-

ums, 21 beavers, six

weasels, a skunk, elev-

en deer hides.

Multiply that year
times the twenty-five

he had been buying furs

and the answer would
make a lot of coats.

At one time there had

been many fur buyers in

the area, but now he was

one of the last. &quot;
business has changed,&q

he said, remembering
that. when he started all

the animals had to be

skinned and the furs

stretched over wire
frames, In later years

his buyers had been

willing to take whole

animals, and he stretch-

ed only a few pelts,
such as mink or skunk.

The skinning racks out-

side the fur shed re-

mained, the Eddie had

become proficient at

skinning and stretching.
Prices,.too, had chang-

ed, he said. &q used to

pay $30 or $35 fora

mink,&q he said, &quot; now

six or, seven dollars is

about tops. There just
isn&#39 as much demand as

there was,&q He said red

fox brought the highest
price--$20--and seven

dollars was top for ra-

coon although they had

been higher earlier in

the season. The demand
for the particular fur

and its own quality con-

trol the price, the Pax-
- tons said, and Mrs. Pax-

ton later showed the
in. the fur

on some racoons. Some

was mangy, thin and

birttle; other animals
had thick, luxuriant

coats. These commanded
better prices.

&quot;It a good busi-

ness.&qu Hobart Paxton

said. &q like buying
furs.&quo

But he was only to en-

joy the business anoth-

er three weeks. On Feb-

ruary 9, a Little over

aweek after trapping
season ended and before

the interview could be

published, he was dead

at 78.

It&#39 too soon for Mrs.
Paxton and Eddie to de-

cide the future status
of the fur buying busi-

ness, but whatever their

decision, trappers and
hunters from all over

northern Indiana will
long remember Hobart

Paxton and his genuine
interest in hunting,

trapping and, most of
all, furs,

GET UP NIGHTS?
BACKACHE,

Leg pains, smarting may warn of
functional kidney disorders-“Dang-

er Ahead.” FLUSH kidneys, RE-

GULATE passage with gentle BU-
KETS 3-tabs-a-day treatment. Feel
GOOD again or your 59c back in

12 hours at any drug counter!
NOW at Harris Drugs, Akron.

EDD

thi

thal

HO!
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EDDIE PAXTON shows a top-quality ratoon, its

luxuriant fur commanding a higher price
brittle coats.

thick,
than those with thin,

HOBART PAXTON, one of

the last fur buyers in

the area, recalled the

changes that had been

made in the business

during a January 25 in-

terview.

Mr.
:

Bynum, Indianapolis, are

and Mrs. Franklin

parents of eight
pound, six ounce son,
Joel Benjamin, born Feb.

7. The mother is the

former Sheila Leckrone,.

Grandparents are Virgin-
ia Leckrone, Akron, and

Mr. and Mrs. Miles By-
num, Terre Haute. The

couple has another son,
Eric.

Mr. and Mrs, Charles

E. Engle, R. 1, Akron,
are parents of an eight
pound, nine and one-half

ounce son, Richard De-

von, born Feb. 9 at

Woodlawn hospital. The

grandparents are Mr, and

Mrs. Devon Engle and Mr.

an

and Mrs. Leon Rood, all

of Macy.

Mr. andMrs. John Wei-

da, Akron, are parents
of adaughter, Jena Lyn-

ette, born February 8

at Woodlawn hospital.
Grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. Beecher Weida, Ak-

ron, and Mr. and Mrs,

Don Shrum, Rochester.
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TV teachers receive surveys
Tippecanoe Valley

teachers will receive a

negotiations survey
|. from the Tippecanoe Val-

ley Classroom Teachers
Association this. week

to determine what teach-

ers want in their pro-
posed contract, accord-=-

ing to Karen S. Wallace,
UniServe Director. She

said TVCTA has consent-

ed to the school board&#39;

persistent requests for

another election to de-

termine who will repre~+
sent Tippecanoe Valley

teachers in negotia-
tions.

&qu soon as the elec-
tion is finished, we

want to be ready to be-

gin negotiations for

our teachers,&qu Duane

Smith, chairperson of

the TVCTA Weifare Com-

mittee, said, &qu are

asking teachers to fill

“out and return the sur-

veys by Feb. 21 so the

Welfare -Committee can

tally the results and

compile our 1975-76 con=

tract proposal.

Distribute record Community Service Fund

J, Randall Leininger,
treasurer of the Henry

Township Community Ser-

vice, reported this week

that a record $5,746.26
was received during the

1974 campaign drive, ex-

ceeding the $5,000 goal.

Accident Report
A car

Scott Leininger, Akron,
was demolished Feb. 8

when it went off CR1LOOO

West, two and one-half
miles north of Akron,
knocking down four fence

posts and then swerving
back -across&#39; the other

side of the highway
where it struck a tree.

Damag was estimated at

$2,300: to the auto and

$85 to a fence owned by
Miles Hoffman.

TVCTA has notified the

school board by letter

that they anticipate op-

ening negotiations im-

mediately following the

election,

MARRIAGE LICENSES

Recently applying for

marriage -licenses in the
Kosciusko County clerk&#39;
office were James Edward

Wise, R.L, Mentone, and

Sandra Kay Wilmot, R.

1, Garrett, and Randall
Leé Moyer, R. 1, Akron,
and Cheryl Marie Sroufe
of R. 1, Claypool,

driven by W..

SPAC TRAILERS

FOR #

RENT
State Road 25,

west edge of Mentone

MILLE
MOBILE HOME COURT

353-3005 353-4575

To date, deposits have

totaled $5,906.39 with

allocations for $5,650
being made, leaving a

balance of $346.39 with

which to open the 1975

campaign.
Distributions made in-

clude Akron Little Lea-

gue, $500; American Red

Cross, $800; Salvation

Army, $500; Manitou Tr-

aining Center, $600;
Tribal Trail Girl Scouts

$200; Sagamore Boy Sco-

uts, $600; Fulton Co.

Mental Health, $500;
Henry Twp. 4-H, $200;
Heart Detection Center,
Woodlawn Hospital, $300;

893-4528

NOTICE

TAX SALE
SAVE AN EXTRA 10%

DAYS FEB. 21-22-23-24-25-26-27-28
THIS FRIDAY & SATURDAY PLUS MON.

YE W WILL DEDUCT ANOTHER 10%

OFF OF SALE PRICES

THIS IS STORE WIDE

Only exceptions are Fair Trade items

COM ON - COM ALL - HELP U CUT

OUR INVENTORY BEFORE MARCH Ist

NOTICE

CASH REGISTER RECEIPTS FOR THIS DAYS

WILL NOT COUNT TOWARD BONUS DOLLARS

BECAUSE O 10% GIVEN AT REGISTER.

COOPE
YOUR BONU STORE

Mentone

Open Friday evenings

Fulton Co. Crippled Ch-

ildren, $500; Akron Park

Board, $750; Akron Girl

Scouts, $100, and Akron

Boy Scouts, $100.
The Community Service

board has commended the
leaders and workers who

solicited the township
and Akron and

_

thanks
them for helping prove
Akron is a great commun-

ity.

READY MIX CONCRETE

MORRY’S READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

THRU FRI.

NOTICE

DEPT.

STORE

LAMPS

20% OFF.

RECLINERS

BEDROOM CHESTS

CEDAR CHESTS
POSCOCSCSSCOCOCSPSOSSSOCCSSCOSOOSO

25 OF
SOFA & CHAIR or 2 CHAIRS

DINET

PICTURES

10 OF

SOSOCSCSCSCSCOCSCOSCOCOCSSSCOCOOOS

20 - 30% OF
TABLES

FURWITU == CARPE

112 West Main St.

Mentone, Indiana 46539

HASSOCKS



Farmers State Bank

MENTON INDIANA

SERVING A PROGRESSIVE

COMMUNITY SINCE 1892

Kosciusko County

REMC

“Live Better Electrically”

523 So. Buffalo St., Warsaw

Phone 267-6331

Frank: & Jerry’s
Market

SERVING YOU BETTER

SAVING YOU MORE

MENTONE Ph, 353-3585
EOE

Cargill, Incorporated
NUTRENA FEED DIVISION

MENTONE

L & B Foods

QUALITY GROCERIES

AND MEAT AT

LOWEST PRICES
;

MENTONE 353-4725

Lewis Motors
.

“THE BEST IN
AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR

WRECKER SERVICE

MENTONE

PHONE EL 3-4355

hope that dreams will come true.

regularly and your dreams, although they may change with the years,
will nevertheless come true and YOUR SHIP WILL COME IN.

Te y poll Cah is we—

When Our Shi Comes In
Remember, as a child, how keenly you looked forward to that day

mother so often talked about.“When Our Ship Com In.”
’

Perhaps there was something you especially wanted, or there

may have been some problem or severe hardship the family had to

face, or perhaps there were dreams you longed to - have come true,
then mother would express the cheerful hope that all would be well

“When Our Ship Comes In.”

When one abandons the hop of seeing his ship— faith dies

—then we are old, whether we be thirty or ninety.
Your church can be a great influence in keeping alive faith—in

Avail yourself of its aid. Attend

The Pill Box

COMPLETE PRESCRIPTION

SERVICE

MENTONE Ph. 353-4835

M & R Egg Co. Inc.

Wholesale

FROZEN & FRESH EGGS

PH. 353-3735

507 NORTH BROADWAY

MENTONE. IND.

@ sat
SNOWMOBILES

Clothing and Accessories

Smith Brothers
Diesel Injection

Service
MENTONE

Diesel Work On The Bench

Farmer Mutual
Relief Association

SERVING THIS AREA

SINCE 1878

FIRE-EXTENDED

COVERAGE

THEFT-VANDALISM

WATER DAMAGE, ETC.

118 W. MARKET ST.

WARSAW Ph. 267-8841

Utter Service

MENTONE

Bechtol Gas Service

PROPANE GAS AND

RELATED EQUIPMENT
PLUMBING - HEATING-

APPLIANCES

Linn’s

Arco Service

THE FRIENDLY

Kralis Brothers Foods

MENTONE

Tank Wagon Service
STATION PROCESSORS OF CHICKENS

BURKET, IND.

Distributor of Texaco Products PH. 491-2805
MENTONE Ph. 353-9175

Teel’s Restaurant

Mentone Body Shop Ed Bach Hammer Open week-days 6 a.m. to 8 p.m.

EXCAVATING SPECIAL LUNCHES DAILY

Auto Maintenance

Center

WRECKER SERVICE*

“One Stop Car Care”

WELL DRILLING

AND REPAIRS

BACK HOE WORK

SEPTIC TANK INSTALLATION
MENTONE EL 3-4165

Mentone, Indiana Phone 353-2705

Insyyanc Agency

GENERAL INSURANCE

P. O. Box 426 Phone 353-3975

MENTONE, INDIANA

Chicken, Steaks, Chops & Seafood

PRIVATE DINING ROOM
BY APPOINTMENT

Mentone. Indiana

Phone EL 3-3045

“Mrs.

DA Honors

Essay Winners
February is American

History Month and the

Anthony Nigo Chapter,
DAR, has as guests win-

ners from the various

classes who participat-
ed inthe essay contest.

The ritualistic ser-

vice was conducted by
Diane Bitting. Lena

Igo read the President
General&#39;s message, and

Cara Lyn Tucker read an

article entitled &qu Ur-

gent Message For All

Patriots,&quot;
Mary Cox presented

Theresa Edwards, winner
of the north campus
Good Citizen contest,
and gave her a pin and

certificate of award.
The program consisted

of essays read by win-

ners in the essay con-

test, Elaine Fugate
presented them with me-

als and certificates.
Pat Gross presented

the DAR resolution on

“Religion in the Scho-
ols&qu and Phil Smith, an

eighth grader at Triton,
furnished several orig-

inal compositions on the

guitar.
The nominating com-

mittee report a slate
of officers for the com-

ing year had been ob-
tained and would be vot-

ed on at the next meet-

ing.

Hill Hosts

Homemakers Club

Mrs. Ellis Hill was

hostess for the Feb. 13

meeting of the Mentone

Extension Homemakers

Club. Her assistant was

Blanche Whitmyer,.
Mrs. Hill gave devo-

tions. Also participat-
ing in the program were

Genevieve Warren, a re-

port on gardening; Mrs.

Kleinfelter, a discuss-
ionof Hypertension for

health and safety; a

visit to Williamsburg
by Mrs. Smith for citi-

zenship; a discussion
about the trends in mu-

sic by Mrs. Cox; tips
on program planning by
Mrs. Horn, and a report

by the president, Mrs.
Dearl Tucker, on

_

the

council meeting, It was

noted the blood bank is

to be in Mentone March
25

Officers for the com-

ing year were elected,
The next meeting will

be March 13 at Mrs.

Kleinfeltess home.

Contest Seeks
Pork Recipes

A $10,000 search for

outstanding pork recipes
sponsored by  Heinold

Hog Markets is underway
throughout the midwest.

The eight grand win-

ners will receive all-

expense-paid trips to

Florida for themselves
and their spouses next

November, The best re-

cipe submitted at each

of the 63 Heinold Hog
Markets will be awarded

a $25 savings bond. All

winning recipes will be

published in book form

later this year.
Entry blanks’ can be

obtained at any Heinold

Hog Market and should

be returned prior to

July 31, 1975.

tne cai ca aa
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By Mrs.

Callers at the Harvey
Anglin home last week
were Mr. and Mrs, John

Alexander, Mrs. Ed Ker-

lin, Cindy and Lori.
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Anglin were Sunday din-
ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Max Anglin and

family at Warsaw to cel-
ebrate the birthday of

Gary Anglin,
Mr. and Mrs, Max Ang-

lin of Leesburg were

supper guests Monday of
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey An-

glin.
Mr. and Mrs. Monte

Florey and Darrell of

Warsaw were Saturday
supper guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Charles Florey.
Mr. and Mrs. Terry

Goodrich and daughters
of So. Whitley were Sun-

day supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Florey. :

Ruth Tucker was a Sun-

day dinner guest of Mr.
and Mrs. Delbert Kerlin.

Recent callers at the

home of Mrs. Jesse Lynch
were Mr. and Mrs. Rich-

ard Kerlin, .
Kris and

Kelly, Mr. and Mrs. Roy
Bechtelheimer, Mr. and

Mrs. Rex Lynch, Jane.
Ann and Eddie, and Mr.
and Mrs. Charles Lynch,

Mr. andMrs. Ivan Zim-

pleman, Mr. and Mrs,
Frank Jones and Mr. and

Mrs. Ted Kerlin were

among those from the

Silver Lake area attend-

ing the Tiger and Mich-

igan City basketball

game Saturday evening.
Becky Reiff of Liberty

Mills spent the weekend
with Mr. and Mrs, John

Kerlin.

Cynthia Kerlin enter-

tained Mr. and Mrs. Rus-

sell Kerlin, Mr. and

Mrs. Ed Kerlin and Lori
to dinner Friday in hon-

or of her birthday.

Lillie Pence was a

ee supper guest at

0the of Mr. and

Mrs. Harry Swygert at

Long Lake.
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert

Harshbarger and Jimmy
Yocum called on Mr. and

Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker

Monday afternoon.

Mr. and Mrs. Sid Dick

of Talma and Mrs. Gene

Howard and Renee of Ft,

Wayne called on Mrs.

Percy Ring Sunday.
Mr. andMrs. Roy Bech-

telheimer and Mrs, Jesse

Lynch called on Maude

Oliver at Warsaw Friday.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Young of Elkhart called

on Mrs, Jesse Lynch Wed-

nesday.
Kris and Kelly Kerlin

spent the weekend with

Mrs. Jesse Lynch.
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Bech-

telheimer and Mrs. Jesse

Lynch called at the

home of Mr. and Mrs.

Charles Lynch Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. David

Leiter, Duane and Paula

spent Friday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. J.D.

Leiter.
Mr. andMrs. J.D. Lei-

ter returned home Thurs-

day after spending sev-

eral days at Syracuse
with Mr. and Mrs. Jesse

Hughes,
Mr, and Mrs. Karl Par-

ker and Mr. and Mrs.

a

ennsenenetesebecnceezecesscsceeraeanctststetetatatote

Silv Lake News
Mary Shoemaker *

John Yoder spent Satur-

day evening withMr. and

Mrs. Jones Speicher at

No. Manchester.

Mr. and Mrs. Merl Fit-

ton, Mrs. Tom Herendeen
and Christine called on

Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert

Harshbarger Monday.
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Par-

ker have returned home

after vacationing in

Florida and Costa Rica,

Mr, and Mrs. Gilbert

Harshbarger and Mrs.

Elmer Shoemaker called

at the home of Mr. and
Mrs. Merl Fitton Friday.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Shoemaker and Lillie

Pence ate dinner in Sil-

ver Lake Friday to cel-
ebrate the 4lst wedding
anniversary of the Shoe-

makers.
Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Shoemaker and Lillie
Pence called on Mr. and

Mrs. Forrest Heckaman
at Diamond Lake Friday.

Florence Bunch was

teleased from the Murphy
Medical Center Saturday.

Mr. and Mrs. Dick

Pence, Mandy and Jordan
of Lake Sharoncalled on

Lillie Pence Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. Philip
Carr and family, Roch-

ester, were Sunday sup-

per guests of Mr. and

Mrs. David Leininger
and family.

Mr. and Mrs. George
Sheetz spent
evening with Mr. and

Mrs. David Sheetz and

Brad.
Mrs. Walter Safford,

LeVon Mikesall and Vir-

ginia Long attended the

state Farm Bureau con-

vention in Indianapolis
Tuesday and Wednesday

:

from this area.

Robbie Pender was a

Friday supper guest of

Mr, and Mrs. David Lein-

inger and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Lowell

Safford and daughter of

Culver spent Thursday
withMr, and Mrs. Walter

Safford,

On Superintendent&#3
List At Academy

Cadet Jay A. Kendall,
son of Mr. and Mrs, Ar-

thur D. Kendall, R. l,
Roann, has been named
to the superintendent&#39;s

list for his outstanding
academic achievement

and military perform-
ance at the U.S. Air

Force Academy,

Police Report
Lonny R. Tillman, 17,

R. 1, Claypool, was

booked at the Kosciusko
Co. jail last week-end
on charges of illegal

consumption of alcohol-

ic beverages, illegal
possession and contrib-

uting to the delinquen-
cy of a minor,

se

When things go wrong,
don&#3 keep them company.

Olive Bethel News
By Helen Cox

EDILZA MARIA CAZERTA, left,,chatswith Mrs. Wayne

Reese, Akron, her hostess for the past six

weeks. Miss Cazerfa, who visited Tippecanoe

Valley, North mi Caston, Triton and Akron

schools while here, will leave Friday for a week

in Florida where she will visit Disney World,

Cypress Gardens and other-attractions before

returning to Aracatuba, San Paulo, Brazil, where

she will become.a teacher of Portugese and Eng-

lish. The 21-year-old college graduate came to

the United States to get a better mastery of

the English language prior to teaching it. Dur-

ing her visit with the Reeses, she also address-

ed the Akron Lions Club and took a week-end

trip to Georgia. Her visit to the United States

Book Given

To Library
The Fulton. .County

Mental Health Associa-
tion has placed the book

Journey Out of Nowhere

by Nancy Covert Smith

in the Akron Carnegie
Public Library.

&quot;Discussin mental

illness used to be ta-

boo. Today, fortunate-

ly, we are beginning to

talk more freely and

openly about it,&q but

says Nancy Covert Smith,
&quot;f far too many people
the subject is still

shrouded in shame and

guilt. And current

statistics indicate

that more than 20,000,000
Americans will at some

time in their lives need

psychiatric care,&qu Jour-

ney Out of Nowhere does
what its author intend-

ed - it provides hope
and help . for both the

personwho fears his own

mental problems and the

person who needs guid-
ance in helping someone

else who has them.

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS
is sponsored by Lions international through the

Indiana Program on Youth Exchange. s i,
Febraary 20, 1975

History is written by BOND SALES REPORT WEDDING PHOTOS

the winner, Thus, the
. Fulto C rea SOR

loser was the aggressor. States savings bonds

were $7,132 in December,
according to Charles H.

Rauschke, volunteer co-

unty chairman of the

savings bond committee,

Sitetetetodet :
Fincher Photos |

56 NORTH BROADWAY

PERU, INDIANA 473-4328

Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz and Brad spent
Saturday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Carson

and family, Peru.

Jenny Leininger spent
the weekend with Pam

Zimmerman.

Mrs. Marshall Allman,
West Lafayette, spent
Friday afternoon with

Jonathon -

APPLES
Red Rome -

Turley - also honey and cider

DOUD ORCHARD
2 miles north of Chile on State Road 16 & 19

Open 9-5 Monday-Saturday

Stayman

1-6 Sundays

Juana Sheetz.

KERLIN MOTOR COMPANY
Phone 352-2530 Silver Lake

Established In 1927 A Still Going!

We Will Discount Our New & Used Cars

Rath Than Pa Property Taxes On Them!

1973 MGB-GT Sport
1973 Pinto 3-Door Runabout

1973 Chevrolet 4-Door Wagon
1972 Datsun 240Z Sport
1972 Maverick Grabber 2-Door

1972 LTD 4-Door Sedan

1971 Chevrolet Monte Carlo 2-Door

1971 Cadillac 4-Door Sedan

1971 Torino 4-Door

1970 Buick 4-Door

1970 Ford LTD 4-Door

1974 Ford F100 Pickup
1972 Datsun Pickup
1969 GMC Pickup
1973 Bronco Wagon 4WD

1973 Pinto 2-Door Sedan

1973 Maverick Grabber 2-Door

1973 LTD 4-Door Sedan

1972 Mustang Sport
1972 Gran Torino 4-Door

1972 Chevelle 2-Door Sedan

1971 Ford Squire Wagon 4-Door

1971 Ford Galaxie 4-Door

1970 Dodge Hardtop
1970 Maverick 2-Door

1975 F150 Pickup
1974 Ford F350 Pickup
1971 Chevrolet Van

1968 Ford F350 Chas-Cab Duval

rears, 10’ Alu. Van Body

With any new or used car purchase YOU get a per cent

discount from our silver money tree. Any shop repair, tire

trade or other purchase of $100 or more gets a cash rebate in

silver from the money tree!

THE SILVER MONEY TRE STANDS

FO TH NEXT 20 CAR-TRUCK DEAL ONLY!

Stop In Silver Lake And Let Us Explain!
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They Stand For “Somethin
,

The George Washington Bridge that spans the Hudson River is

a very fitting and appropriate memorial to the Father of Our Coun-
i

try. It is a fitting memorial because of its great strength and because ,

of its unlimited service.
good.

George Washin

It stands for “something” - - strength for

:

” n was.a tower of strength in a crucial period.
H stood for “something”, independence and union. Like many other
rich men of the colonies he could have taken the easy way. Bu be-

eause he stood for “something” he selected the hard, the difficult

way. -
- strength for good..

_
‘Phe Chure is also.a source of strength for good and, like Wash-

ington and the bridge that honors his memory, it stands for “some-
thing”, for the right and freedom of every human being. There is a

church that will aid and sustain each individual who stands for “some-

thing” and must choose the hard, the difficult way to take this stand
-- strength for good.

Sonoco Products

Company

AKRON, INDIANA

Akron Exchange

State Bank

AKRON

The bank that cares about you.

Pike Lumber Co., Inc.
: AKRON

*

QUALITY HARDWOODS

Thompson
Feed and Grain

.AKRON

CUSTOM GRINDING

FEEDS and SEEDS

Norman

Implement Sales

€LE DAINE, OWNER

NEW IDEA FARM EQUIPMENT

SALES — SERVICE — PARTS

GILEAD, INDIANA

Phone Akron 893-4360

Arthur’s Service
ARCO PRODUCTS

Motor Tune Up - Brake Repair

Mufflers - Tail Pipes - Tires

Batteries

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4421

most carefree

cars come|

from Ford

Kerlin Motors

Akron Foundry, Inc.

GREY IRON CASTINGS

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-7133

Wade

DISTRIBUTOR OF

MOBIL OIL PRODUCTS

Holloway

AKRON, INDIANA

A
&

PRANGER GAS CO., INC.( 893-4733 !

Phone 893-4654
AKEON

SILVER LAKE

Doering Craig

r . . Welding and Mfg.,

TO NEW

|

wesc ns ne

w WHIRLPOOL APPLIANCES Welding and Prefabrication

Steel Sales

AKRON ROCHESTER MENTONE Ph. 353-5812

893-4641 223-6112

First Federal
Snipes Mobile

Savi and Loa Sout End Motors

|

Lee Norris Grain Co. Feed Service

COMPLETE “ON THE FARM”
Association

of Fulton Co.

NINTH AT MONROE

ROCHESTER
/ Where you save

Ralph and Con Shewman

“YOUR FRIENDLY FORD

DEALERS”

AKRON,

Phone

INDIANA
.

893-4821

does make a difference.

BNW Industries, Inc.

Belt-O-Matic Grain Dryers

Manufacture and Sell

R.-R. 1, Mentone Ph. 353-4581

FEED SERVICE

MASTER MEX FEEDS

ROUTE 25, 1 MILE WEST OF

TALMA

Ph. Rochester 223-6159

Church of God

Plans Slide History

The Akron Church of

God&#3 history in slide

form will be presented
at the 10:25 a.m. ser-

vice at the church Sun-

day.
|

Joe Wildermuth did the

photography and the Rev.

J. D. Thomason formula-
ted the script for the

program, an outgrowth
of recent planning by
the Church Council, the

trustees and board of

Christian education as

they have planned for

the year ahead.

Along with: the his-

tory, the slides will

give an in depth review
of the church&#39; back-

ground and present out-

reach.
Friends and members

of the church are invit-

ed, ‘

During the evening
service, the Rev. Ray

Bradway will speak and
Steve Fleckwill provide
special music. There

will also be an instru-

mental selection.

Regular

.

junior and
senior youth activities
will take place at 6:30

p.m
:

Gilead UM Trades

Valentines
Seven members of the

.
Gilead United Methodist

Women exchanged Valen-
tines with their favo-
rite recipes written on

the back at a recent

meeting inCarol Young&#
home. Also present were

three children and two

guests.
Carol Personett gave

the devotions, and Eve-

lyn Shafer gave the

lesson,
Glendon Reed&#3 anni-

versary was honored as

were the birthdays of
Donita Huffman, Helen

Lowe and Mrs. Reed.

Mrs. Meredith Hosts
Brethren Women

Betty Meredith was

hostess for the February
meeting of the Women&#3
Fellowship of the Akron

Church of the Brethren.
Lavon Mark&#39 topic was

&quot;Li Itself.&quot; A dis-
cussion followed on the

Holy Spirit. She also
read an article from
Guideposts and closed

with prayer. The group
joined in singing &quot;S
it of the Living God.&q

Norma Weaver conduct-
ed the business session
and Pauline Rym read
the secretary&#39;s report
in the absence of Edna
Shewman, Get-well cards
were signed for Blanche
Walgamuth, Ellen Miller
and Josie Hively,

Fourteen members par-
ticipated in a baked
Valentine exchange.

Women&#3 Softball

League Planned
The Plymouth Women&#3

Softball League organi-
zational meeting will

Se February 24 at 7:30

pem. at the Plymouth
R.E.M.C. building. Area

women interested in

playing softball this
summer are invited to
attend,
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- Wyant- Vows

A candlelight cere-

mony in the Vincennes
First Church of God was

the setting for the Jan,
31 wedding- of Melinda
Ruth Wyant, daughter of
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Wyant, Vincennes, and
Dale Gene Thomason, son

of the Rev. andMrs, J.
D. Thomason, Akron,

The Rev. Jerry Brand-
on and the-Rev. J. D.
Thomason’ officiated at

the double-ring ceremony
at an altar graced with
four seven branch cand-

lelabra, palms and ferns.
Globed candlelabra Lins

ed the aisle, and cand-

les with greenery decor-
ated the windows.

Mrs. Thomas Gabhart,
Washington, aunt of the

bride, and Mrs, John

Spayd, Vincennes, were

organists.. Soloists

were Dan Allis, Louis-

ville, Ky., and L. Con-

way Wilson, Vincennes.
The bride&#39; sister,

Denise, was maid of hon-

or. Bridesmaids were

Vicki Backman, Belling-
ham, Wash.; Linda Rank-

in, Holl bwod EM any
Marga omason, sister
of the bridegroom, Ak-

ron. Another sister,
Anita Thomason, was jun-
ior bridesmaid, Mélanie

Brandon was flower girl.
Douglas Ryman, Akron,

attended the bridegroom
as best man. Groomsmen

were Stephen Christian,
Baltimore, Md., RonMill-

er, Anderson, and Andrew

Wyant, brother of the

bride, Vincennes, was

junior groomsman,.

Exchanged
Ushers were Neal Moore

of Anderson, Randy Pres-

sel, Akron, and Dallen

Shields, Lexington, Ky.
Matthew Mutchmore was

the ring bearer.

Linda Yutzy, So. Bend,
attended the guest book

at the reception in the

Fellowship Hall follow-
ing the ceremony, Nina

Musselman, Crawfords-
ville, and Carla Woods,
Johnson City, Tenn., at-

tended the gift table.

Assisting were Marty
Lentz, Findlay, Ohio;
Beth. Minderman, Vincen-

nes; Connie Wilson, al-

so of Vincennes, Mrs.
Wm. Parks, Petersburg,
‘and Mrs. Dwight Wyant,

Princeton, Ky.
After a short wedding

trip, the couple reside
at 5234 Walnut, Ander-

son.
|

The bride is a junior
at Anderson College ma-

joring in elementary
education, Mr. Thomason

is a senior at Anderson

majoring in administra-
tion of criminal justice

and religion. He is em-

ployed as a counselor
at the Madison Co, Juv
enile Home.

Baker
Jeffrey John Baker,

1, R. 1, Tippecanoe,
died of cancer Thursday
morning at Riley Hospi-
tal, Indianapolis. He

had been ill the past
two and one-half years.

Son of John .and. Julia

Swihart Baker, he was

born April 27, 1963 at

Plymouth, He attended

the Talma Bible Church

and its junior Sunday
School class: and was

treasurer of the Youth
For Christ organization.

Surviving with his

parents are three sis-

ters, Deborah Sue, 14,
LouAnn, eight,
becca Dawn, four, all

at home; grandparents
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Bak-

er, Bourbon, and Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Swihart, Ar-

gos. Mr. and Mrs, Pet~-

er Blue, Mentone, are

paternal great - grand-
parents,

Funeral services were

Monday afternoon at the

Talma Bible Church with

the Rev. Delbert Ruberg
officiating. Burial was

in the Sycamore cemetery
near Talma.

The King Memorial Home

of Mentone was in charge
of arrangements,
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Name

SUBSCRIPTION COUPON

ma NEW

Address

City State Zip

In State $5.00 per year

Out of State $6.00 per year

DEATHS
Crawford

and Re-
.

New Fulton Co. Program Announced 4
Six new programs have

been* scheduled by. the

Fulton County Y.
These include a be-

ginning course in photo-
graphy at Riddle School

for six weeks, beginning
Feb. 20, from 7:30 to 9

p.m. Fee: $9.
Beginning and refresh-

er courses in bridge at

Colonial Inn for six

weeks, beginning Feb.

24, 6:30 to 7:30 and

7:30 to 8:30 p.m. Fee:

$12 per person.
Ballroom dancing at

Columbia school gym in

Rochester for six weeks

beginning Feb. 26, 7:30
to 9 p.m. Fee: $20 per
couple,

Baby sitting class at

Rochester High School

home ec room for nine

weeks beginning March 4

from to 8 p.m. Fee:

$12.
Belly dancing at Rid-

dle School gym for six

weeks, beginning Feb.

25, 7 to-7 p.m. Fee:

$18.
Build and Fly A Plane

Day at Whitmer gym in

Rochester on Saturday,
February 22,9 a.m. when

children will build the

Janlee K.

ten-year
of Carol E. Crawford,
So. Bend, died Feb. 9

after a long illness.
A third grade student

at Forest G. Hay School,
she is syrvived by her

mother; h¢r father, Ken-

neth Crawford, Marion;
paternal randmother,
Lavern Crawford, of So.

Bend; paternal grandmo-
ther, Lena Eaton, Roch-

ester; a brother, Bruce,
and a sister, Pam, both

at home.
Funeral services were

conducted last Wednes-

day in So. Bend with
burial in the St. Joseph
Valley Memorial Park.

Waltz
Hazel Waltz, 69, for-

merly of R. 5, Rochest-

er, died Tuesday, Feb.

11, at the Canterbury
Manor nursing home, Ro-

chester, where she had

resided three and one-

half years. She had

been seriously ill two

days,
The daughter of Will-

iam and Ida Quivey Clay,
she was born Feb. 25,
1905 in Fulton Co, She

was married Aug. 7, 1926

to John H,. Waltz who

preceded her in death
in 1971. She was a mem-

ber of the Whipporwill
Community Church,

Surviving are five

daughters Mrs. Harold
(Marjorie Gibbons, R.

2, Rochester; Mrs. Don-

ald (Irene) Olson, R. 1,
Tippecanoe; Mrs. Jack

(Betty) Fawley, Mentone;

Mrs. Robert (Esther
Hawk, Leiters Ford, and

Patsy Waltz, Hammond;
two sons, Richard, R. 6,
Rochester, and Byron,

R. 4, Rochester; twelve

grandchildren; three

great-grandd aughters
and one step-grandson.
Two brothers preceded in

death,

Crawford,
old” daughter

o

planes and from noon un-

til 4 p.m. when they
will fly them in compe-

tition in age groups.
Fee: 60 cents per stu-

dent, ages five and ov-

er. Prizes and ribbons
will be donated by coun-

ty merchants.

Family Y is located

at 1000 So. Main Street

in Rochester. The tele-

phone number is 223-

4697.

Anyone desiring more

information about any
of these programs can

contact Betty McConkey,
353-2503.

Tremere tik cee anaepncacinamnsnngng

Military Historian

Dr. Robert L. Kerby
of the University of

Notre Dame will address

members and friends of

the Kosciusko Co, His-

torical Society Suitday,
February 23, at 2:30 p.

m. at the Women&#3 build-

ing, KosciuskoCo, fair-

grounds, according to

Mrs. Dennert Ware, pres-
ident of the society.

His topic will be &quot;Am
ica&#3 Revolutionary Re-

volution.&quot;

Willard Tea
Stories in the life

of Frances Willard and

a citizenship quiz were

the highlights of the
Akron WCTU Frances Wil-
lard&#39;Tea Tuesday even-

ing.
The meeting opened

with group singing fol-
lowed with devotions by
Beulah Pratt.

Zella Bowman sang, &qu
That Isn&#39 Love&q

.

and
Gloria Bowen discussed

the article, &quot; Gam-
bler Who Must.&qu

During the meeting,
members were urged to
write to their legisla-
tors. and various bills
were discussed.

Gloria Bowen dismiss-
ed the meeting with

prayer.
A tea was served by

Velma Bright, Mabel Al-
derfer and Willodean

Rager.
The next meeting will

be March 11th
Akron library with Mrs.
B.B. Whitacre, State WC

TU President, showing
slides of her trip to

Norway where she attend-

ed the World&#39 WCTUCon-

vention..

Meeting To Probe Foo Sourc
New food sources will

be probed in a program,
&quot;Y Future With Food,&q
Tuesday, February 25,

at 7 p.m. in the Shrine

Building, Warsaw.
Menu for the dinner

will include everything
from soy protein to al-
falfa flour.

Ann Hancook, Extension
Home Economist, will

discuss the changes that
can be expected by the

year 2000 with respect
to eating habits.

Dick Goshert, manager
of Honey Beef House of

near Mentone, will speak
on &quot Change in Beef

Grades,&quo
&quot;F Retailing --- A

Look To The Future&quot will
be explored by Ron Hos-

kins of Woodies Super- ~

market.
Reservations for this

meeting can be made by
calling 267-8971,

Talent is a.gift which
God has given us secret-

ly, and which we reveal
without perceiving it.

at the ~

PUBL AUCTI
Saturda Februa 22

AT 12:30

Located 5 mi. South of Akron on St. Rd. 19 or

North of Peru to old Gilead school

TRACTORS - 44 Massey Harris w/loader in good
cond.

w/new power block,
B John Deere,

WD AL

TRUCKS -

Dodge ton heavy duty

just overhauled,

B Farmall, Ferguson 20 w/loader,
1972 Ford F20 ton w/34,000 mi.,

1952 H Farmall, 1954Minn. Moline UB Diesel

lis Chalmers w/new rings
8N Ford w/loader,

941 Ford Diesel

1969

(clean), 1966 Chev. 60

Series high speed trans., 1951 Dodge 2T w/good
8x12 3’ sides grain bed, 16 ft. car trailer

w/tandem axle, Truck topper for %T pick-up.

CAR - 1967 Olds Belmont,

shape.

MACHINERY - John Deere

hd., 10 ft. grain hd.

Idea No. 19 spreader,
‘‘Brand New’’ wagon 11-L

JD 13 Ft.

4 door, new tires A-1

45 combine, 2 row corn

Case pto spreader, New

wheel disc, 10T

-8 ply tires w/Killbros
350 box, Int. plow, disc, mower, mounted 3 pt.

hitch disc, Minn. Moline rake, 16’ spike tooth

harrow, 9 ft. cultipacker, 420 Artsway grinder -

mixer, John Deere F145 6-14&quot;’ plow w/new boards

and shares, 2 bottom plow, Int. 7’-pull-type
mower, 1-7&#3 disc, 2 elec. hog waterers, 4 Warner

hog feeders, 1-40 bu. 90 bu. 1-6, cyclone pto

grass seeder.

HAY - 150 bales mixed hay - some straw.

Gilea Auction Servic
TERMS: Cash

AUCTIONEERS

Wendell Kuhn

1-219-893-4972

Not responsible for accidents

Alden Morris

1-317-833-2689

cities
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LARRY R.
we

Sales Representative
Akron Ph. 893-7012:

Quasar.
|

Worksina
.|

Drawer.Color TV

25” diagonal

© ‘Insta-Matic’Color Tuning
© Matrix Plus Picture Tube

¢ Pushbutton UHF Tuning
© Instant Picture an Sound

Energy Saver Switch

© Variable Tone Control -

$575.00

~
(Model WU9188LP)

Mediterranean Styling

McHENRY
TIRE SERVICE

Corner of Walnut and

Slaybaugh Streets in Akron

Akron -. Phones, - Huntington
$93-4411 356-0813

Photo Workshop
For 4-H*‘ers

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Fin-

cher will lead a photo-
graphy workshop in the

Fulton Co. 4-H communi-

ty building at 7:30 p.m.
on March 10. All 4-H

menibers are asked to

take their cameras and

pictures they have tak-
en.

In addition, the Fam-

ily ¥ will offer a be-

ginning photography
class started Feb. 20

from 7:30 to 9 p.m. at

the Riddle School for

six weeks, There is a

small fee.

Beaver Dam 4-H

The Beaver Dam Agri-
culture 4-H club met

Tuesday, Feb. 4, at 7:30
at the church, The meet-

ing was called to order

by Mark Weller. The 4-H

pledge was led by Brian
Adams and the pledge to

the American flag was

led by Chad Tucker, Greg
Cumberland gave a health

and safety report.on tr-

actor safety. Devotions
were read by Marsha Well-

‘er. Tammy Smalley led
the group. in. several

songs. The leader, Dor-
ris Harrold, led.a group

discussion about changes
that could be made at the

. county fair. We all stood
and repeated the Lord&#39;

Prayer. The meeting was

adjourned. and refresh-
ments were served,

--Melanie Jones,
- Reporter

r

O depo of $5,000 or more

when held to a maturity of years.

Other Savings Plans Available:
$5,000 Min. Deposi 4 years

$1,00 Min. Deposi 2% years

$1,00 Min. Deposi year

5%% $500 Min. Deposi 90 day
Interest
of withd:

T%

64%

6%%

5%% Passboo

Deposit by March 10th

Earn from the 1st

FIRST FEDERAL

ANNOUNCES A NEW

SAVINGS PROGRAM

date of deposi to

i compound quarterly.

Chech-a-Month available on any account of $10,000 of more

rman ene $e mesesicine sna nawrest

to

secret somos

Branches:
Bremen

a

Winamac

AKRON CHURC O 600

J. O. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.
Chas. Easterday, Ass*t. Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 2

Morning Worship 10:25 a

YF 6:30 p

Evening Service 7:30 p

ACTIVITIES

Feb. 23 - W.A.C. Class at noon.

Feb. 25 - Service Guild at

7:30 and All Youth skating
party at Rock Lake, 6:30.

Feb. 27 - Sanctuary Choir at

6:30 and mid-week service
at 7:30.

AKRO CHURC O TH BRETH
Chacles_E. Zunkel, Pastor

No 4 anodi Se sie‘ janchester, IPho 882-2005

“Ghurch School
Church Worship

9:30 a.m.

_

10:30 a.m.

Pastor’s Sermon: Church Dis-

cipline - Qut-Moded? from

Cor. 5S

Choir practice, Thursday at

7:30 p.m.

BEAVER DA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev. Pat eo tra

Superintendents k Cumferlan and Giten Tuck
Worship Services 9:30-10:15

Sum. School 20:20-11:25

CHE E AND ADULT BIBLE ST-
UD and:Youth Fellowship —

1ist°and 3rd Thursday even—

ings of each month at 7:30

Pm.
UNIT METHO WOMENS GROUP
1st. Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m,

LAKELAND MENS GROUP - 2nd
Tuesday evening of each month

LADIES AID - 3rd. Wednesday of
each month. Time and place

set by the hostess.

LENTEN SERVICES - Sunday ev-

ening at Mentone. Cardinal

Learning Center Handbell
Choir.

LENTEN SERVICES - Sunday ev-

ening, Feb. 26, 7:30 at the

church. Everyone invited.

STLYE CREEX CHURCH O GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleaye, Supt.

Church School
_

9380

Morning. Worship .

Junior Church F

Jr. & St. C.G.Y.A. 6:3 p.m.

Evening Worship . 7330 p.m.

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer and
Bible Study..---++-&gt; 7:00 p.m.”

Good News Club...... 7:00 p.m.

(For elementary school chiid-

ren.)

Adult Choir

Practice............ 8:15 p.m.

Sunday Evening Service, Feb-

ytuary 23: A special service
/ arranged by the Men&#39; Broth-

erhood. Dr. Victor Binkley, a

practicing physician and sur-

geon of Markle, Ind. will be

the guest speaker showing
slides of his recent year on

mission fields. The public is
invited.

OMEGA CHURC
Pastor — Lae Stubblefield

Sypt. — Emerson Burns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:45 a.m.

Communion Service following.
Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

Community home Bible Study-
Thursday night, 7:30 p.m. at

the home of David and Marilyn
Kruger. Everyone welcome.

Missionary Meeting - Thursday
afternoon at 1:30 at the home

of Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bowen.

R&am REFRIGERATION

TV

-

Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Rang Service

Residential Wiring

Bourbon 342-768

Merry 4-H Girls

Plan Activities -

Thirty-two members ‘of

the Mentone Merry. 4-H

Club attended the Feb.

11 meeting and voted to

participate in Mentone

Days and Heart Sunday.
On Heart Sunday, Feb.

23, the girls will meet

at the leader&#39; house

at l p.m. and will then

canvass’ the Harrison

township countryside.
New club members are

Aimee Robinson, Donna

Avery, Kathy Vogel, Ar-

amenta Gross, Drenda

Ross, Beth Bornmann and

Carol Kantner.

They also made plans
for a. slumber party at

the leader&#39; house.
Committees were ap-

pointed for demonstra-

tion day, March 26, All

club officers will at-

tend officers&#39; training
at Lincoln School in

Warsaw Thursday.
Achievement record

winners were announced
and praised for a job
well done.

The meeting ended
with refreshments serv-

ed by Beth Bornmann and
Beth Banghart

.

while
Lynne Knoop instructedthe girls how to do

&quot;shrin art.”
The next meeti

be March 11 at 6:30 p.
m. in the Youth Build-

ing.
--Kathy Banghart

Reporter

will

DID YOU KNOW?
|

Roy. Hines isin the

Mesa Lutheran Hospital,
Mesa, Arizona, after

having foot surgery.

RE
WATE

BLUES
’ .

Don’ Despai
Our new fully
automatic water con-

ditioners clear it up
fast. We will analyze
your water at no cost

or obligation.

CALL 223-2420

AND SAY...

wt
We are giving an

extra trade-in
allowance on auto-

matic units during

February.

CULLIGAN

SOFT WATER
Phone 223-2420

125 East 5th St.)
Rochester

Rochester Township
FULTON COUNTY

Trustee&#39;s Report of Receipts and Disbursements for the calendar

Year 1974

FUNDS Jan. RECEIPTS DISBURSEMENTS DEC, 31

Balance BALANCE

Township $12150.06 $19,722.77 $282 m4 § 90 9
g 32.00 2,034.50 -50

Rev. Shar. Cash None 33,360.76 sac 12 as t
Rev. Shar. Invest, 24185. 30 19,015.00 13104. 30 30096.00

TOTALS $36367.36 $74,133.03  $70070.66

 —

$40429.73

DETAIL OF RECEIPTS
Sources Amount

OFFICIAL BOND PREMIUMS

TOWNSHIP FUND aWY eT» Ce 21,00

Taxes-~June $16,082.47 Lancast & Deamer Ins 120.00
Taxes--December None

Justice of Peace Fees 2,244.00 [Fire Propect
Newcastle Twp. Fire Cont. 300.00 ms. Agenc 576.00
Richland Twp. Fire Cont. 1,000.00 [Emerg Radio Service 225.60

Meridian Ins. Co. = City of Rochester 12,22
Insurance Loss 196.30 JE L. Schultz 86:

Total Twp. Fund $19,722.77

DOG FUND
from Assessor 752.00Sus from State 1,282.50

Total Dog Fund $2,034.50

REVENUE SHARING CASH FUND

U.S. Treasurer $19,015.00
Cashed Cert. of

Deposit #8249 6,138.00
Cashed Cert. of

Deposit #8168 6,397.00

Int. dn Cert. of Depos. 1,810.76

Total Rev. Sharing Cash $33,360.76

REVENUE SHARING INVEST
»

FUND

Rev, Shar, Cash Fund 4,769.00
Rev. Shar, Cash Fund 4,769,00
Rey. Shar. Cash Fund 4,772.00
Rev. Shar. Cash Fund 4,705.00

Total Rev. Shar. Fund $19,015.00

DISBURSEMENTS TOWNSHIP FUND
Pa of Trustee, Clerk & Rent

Rebee 0.
Coteschalk, Teus- 7,362.00

Robt. 0. Gottschalk,
Travel Expense 350.00

Elaine Gottschalk - Clerk 550.00
Aud, of Ful. Co. -

Office Rent 240.00

Telephone, Printin; Advertisi

ae

Rippites
Rochester Telephone Co, 122,38

J.P. Supplies - Audrey Mey~
ets 190.23

Trustee Supplies - Audrey
Meyers 83.78

Postmaster - Postage stamps 10.00
Trustee Supplies - The

Book Store 1.35
Rochester Sentinel-Print, 95.18
Akron/Mentone News-Print. 106.82

of Advisory Board.
‘chart eIcher 150.00

Kline Blacketor, Jr. 150.00
Dean Neff 150.00

Legal Services

Te akestraw 200.00

Baileys Hardw
Haltermans Fire “equi

Potoro Inc.
Smitty&# Lakeside

Hoosier Fire Equip.
Bob and Jim&#3 Super Shell

Werner Weldii sh
Midwest Fire & Safety Equip. 221.7

J.P, SALARY & FEES
elma Carr 8.00

CEMETERY CARE

Mt. Zion-Fred Van Duyne 200,00
Antioch & Shelton-Joan Holler-

man 300.00

Pont — eR etire. Fund 170.36annu Ad Xes Public
Em. Ret. Fund 18,28

Township Trust. Assoc. Dues __10,00

Total $22,820.74

DISBURSEMENTS DOG FUND
Dan Sommers 661,00
George Burton 60.00
Fred Zellers

, 193.50
Ered Brown 400;00
Harry Bramble 225.00

Elvin Holloway 70.00
Fred Van Duyne 30.00
Stephen Shriver 42.00

Total $1,681.50

DISBURSEMENTS REVENUE SHARING
FUND

Farmers & Merchants Bank-C.D.s

$19,015.00
JAdvertising-Rochester Sent. 66,55

Adv. - Akron/Mentone News 7.42
City, Rochester-Fire Cont, 13,375.45
Total $32,464.12

DISBURS REVE SHARTMENT Fi
2 Cert. of Dep of Ro

Twp. Rev. Sharing, C. Fund

$12,535.00
Int. on Cert. on Depoto Roch,

Sharing Cash Fun 569.30

Total $13,104.30

I hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and correct statement of
the receipts and disbursements of the above named township; that a com-

plet and detailed annual report together with all accompanying vouchersSh the names of persons having been paid money by the township hasbec dled as required by law in the office of the Cou Auditor, and
a:that a copy of such annual report is in custody of the chairman of the

township advisory board, Said report is subject to inspection by any
taxpayer of the township.

Bill Myers, Trustee
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FOR SA
FOR SALE:

straw.

1000 bales of wheat

ELDON CUMBERLAND
893 - 4291

2/13/3p

FOR SALE: 1962 Ford, 6 cylin-

der, standard transmission.

Low down payment. Will Fin-

ance.

GIL JENKINS
Akron 893-4223

2/6/3¢

FOR SALE: 1967 Ford \ ton

pick-up truck. V-8, 3 speed,
red with black top. Not rust-

ed out.

FRED CONLEY
352 - 2707

2/13/2p

Lecithin! Vinegar! b6t Kelp!
|

All four in one capsule, ask

VB+.

PILL BOX
Mentone

2/13/4p

AG-CHEMICAL WAREHOUSE SALE
Aldrin, Furadan, Mocap, Dy-
fonate, Thimet,

AAtrex, Lasso, Lorox, Sutan
In Stock - Cash & Carry
Heavy Duty Sprayers & Tanks

COOPE CHEMICAL SERVICE
Wabash - mi. of 13 on 124

Phone 219-563-1738

2/13/2¢

MILLIONS of rugs have been

cleaned with Blue Lustre.

It&#39; America’s finest. Rent
electric shampooer $1.

MILLER HARDWARE
Mentone

2/20/1c¢

HAMPSHIRE —- DUROC — BOARS

Sale - Gilts. Monday, March

10, 1975, 12:00 noon at farm.

Jack Rodibaugh, Herd had top

two tested pens in Purdue

test station. 2 North, 6

East, Rensselaer, Ind. Write

for catalogue.

2/20/1lot

FOR SAL 50 gallon electric

water heater and 60 inch sink,

both brand new and never re-

moved from carton

CASEL’ S TSTMentone 353 - 25

or 353
530

2/20/2¢

BIX STRIPPER - Guaranteed to

please you or your money re-

funded.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

2/20/1¢

LADIES: Fashion Wagon of Min-

nesota Woolen has part and

full-time openings for women

to show latest styles at home

style shows, no experience

necessary. We will train you

and furnish a free $400 demo

wardrobe. If you have trans-

portation and would like a

high income, call today toll

free: 800-346-0081 and ask

for Edna Thrush.

2/13/2p

Lose weight safe, fast, easy

with the Diadax plan--Reduce
fluids with Fluidex.

PILL BOX
Mentone

2/13/3p

HI neighbor! Tried Blue Lus-

tre for cleaning carpets?
It’s super! Rent electric

shampooer $1.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

2/20/1c

HAMPSHIRE HOG SALE ~ Monday

February 24, at 1:00 p.m

EST, at farm, south of Koko-

mo to Rd. 26, then 4 miles

south. 70 tested Boars.

These boars all went through
our testing barn and have

these figures available: age

at 220 1b., Backfat, Loin-

eye, Average daily gain
Feed Conversion and Purdue

index. 70 open registered
gilts, littermates to boars,

100 open commercial gilts,

selling in groups.

WM. G. NASH & SONS

Sharpsville, Indiana

Phone 317-947-2932

2/20/lot

FOR SALE:
”

°

FO SALE&q
CHESTER WHITE BOAR & GILT

SALE - Mon., March 3, 12:00

noon. All tested boars. Few

bred gilts, Write or Call
for catalogue. 219-866-3154.

Parkison & Rodibaugh, Ren-

aselaer, Ind., R.R. 1, 47978

2/20/lot

FABRIC SALE: Beautiful double-
knit $2.98 per yard during

the month of February.

THE TREE HOU
210 W. Center (Old U.S.

Bourbon
30Ww)

2/6/3¢

SAVE 40% to 60% ON FURNITURE
all the time.

JOEY&# DISCOUNT STORE
Akron 893-4931

12/5/xe.

AGRISERUM
A nonpoisonous gel piasma ue-

edonseeds and plants to feed

thé bacteria in the soil. Re-

aults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional: value.

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mer.

2 miles Southeast
Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665
12/12/30p

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets 22”

x 35’. Nice weight to work

with. 25¢ per sheet or 5 she-

ets for $1.00.

AKRON / MENTONE NEWS
Mentone Akron

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets - Safes - Typewrit-

ers - Adding Machines - Cal-
culators - Sales - Service -

Rentals.

ai PEA Or IC MA INTs By sterpho 20 30
eg

INVENTORY CLEARANCE SALE- Till
March Ist. Over 120 new and
used organs and pianos. Buy

now and save.

THOMPSON MUSIC HOUS
500-506 North St.

Logansport, I

1/30/4c

22% x +28& poste
board, White on both sides.20¢ a sheet.

ARRON/ NEW

ee . Alen o

BIOWELL MOBILE HOME
and V SALES

TRAVEL TRAILERS - Sth WHEEL

RV - MOTOR HOMES - MINI HOMES

Ifwedon&#39;t have in stock what

you want, we will take you to

the factory - only 30 miles

Large Inventory

1 BIDWELL Phone 893-48
JOEY L. MADEFORD ag see

aAllexec

95

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers.

MENTONE NEW

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs All

sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair.

AKRON / MENTONE NE
Mentone kran

WANTED
WANTED TO BUY: Used deep fre-

eze, reasonably priced.

353 - 4855
2/20/2¢

Would love to care for your

pre-echool child. 4 year

old needs a companion. Any
hours. Near new high school.

893-7285

2/13/8¢

HELP WANTED: Need housewife

or mother who wants to add to

family income without neglect-
ing family. Car necessary.
Call 562-2879 before 5 p.m.

or 342-4666 after 5 p.m.

2/20/4c
——

WANTED PIANOS - Any style,

condition, also furniture,

old or modern. Phone or

write Mercer Sales, Celina,

Ohio 45822. Ph. 419-586-2588

2/20/1o0t

FO RENT
FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT

(Formerly Bidwell’s)
Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xe

FOR RENT: Six roomhouse south

of library in Akron.

223 - 6657
or

523 E. 9th St., Rochester

2/20/1p

FOR RENT: 2 bedroom mobile
home.

SENFF TRAILER COURT
Mentone 353-5353

2/20/2¢

APARTMENT FOR RENT: Good re-

ferences required.

Phone AKRON 893-4943

2/13/xc
—

FOR RENT soon, a small farm

home in Triton school area.

Call after 5:00 p.m.

Phone WENTO 353-4255

2/13/3¢

FOR RENT: Three bedroom mo-

bile home. All utilities fur-

nished. $115.00 per month.

893 - 4609
2/20/1p

REVO BUSI RESE
for your in ut toney.
Earns from nee of deposit
to date of withdrawal. Go&g

od for businesses and far—

mers.

FIRST FEDERAL SAVINGS AN
_LOA ASSO iAT N
Rochester, viene

2/38/xe
You Would Hardly Believe all

the common items that are

legally deductible if item-

ized. Come and see our list.

HUG WILDERMUTH
Akron

2/13/2¢

SERVIC
WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SAN & SONS
Akron ne 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able septic tank service. New

installations. Licensed and

bonded. Call evenings.

DICK ROBISON
R.3, Rochester 223-6967

1/16/xc

INCOM TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth
Akron

12/5/21p

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration, Refrigerated milk

coolers; Central air condit—

ioning units. Electronic

Anawering Servic&amp;

ROBERT SANER
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

21/7/12mc

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

February 20, 1975

LosT:

in Mentone.

of Cuddles.

353 - 4234

Small black female dog
Answers to name

2/20/1c

FOUND
FOUND: A pair of tinted sun

glasses at the Akron school

Saturday. May claim at Akron

News Office.
2/20/2f

FOUND: Pair of black rimmed

eye glasses found across from
the library in Akron. May

claim at the Akron News of-
fice.

2/20/2€

THAN You
THA YOU: The family of Ger-

ald B. Boggess wish to thank

all the friends and neighbors
for the food and help during
our time of sorrow. Especial-
ly the Perry Do Rite home ec.

club, the Olive Branch Mis-

sion Circle and Rev. Burrus.

In times of sorrow your frie-

ndship and support are most

appreciated. Thanks again.

Mrs. Gerald Boggess
Mr.&a Mrs. Kenneth Eg
Wr. & Mrs. Frank Roth

Wr. Mrs. Paul Mehring, Jr.

2/20/1p

THANK YOU: A very special
thank you to all of our frie-

nds, relatives and neighbors
for their cards, gifts and

calls that made our anniver-

sary a special time.

HOWAR & JOANNA VAN SCOY
2/20/1p

THANK YOU: We would like to

thank everyone who remembered

us with cards, flowers, food

and other acts of kindness at

the death of Hobart Paxton.

Your thoughtfulness will never

be forgotten.

LOIS PAXTON
and family

2/20/1¢

THANK YOU: I would like in

this manner to thank my Friends

for the lovely cards, gifts
and visits for my birthday

They made me very happy.

CLARA H. YEAMAN
2/20/1p

THANK YOU: To my wonderful

friends, neighbors and family
for their cards, prayers, vi-

sits and gifts that were for

me while I was in the hospit-
al. A special thanks for all

the food that was given to me

while convalescing at home.

EDITH WALTERS
2/20/1p

RE ESTAT
227 ACRES Approx. 2 miles

frontage near proposed Cedar

Point Park, Irish Hills, pr-

incipals only.
517-536-4006 eves or Box

386, Napoleon, Mich.

2/20/1ot

I

FOR SALE: New, three bedroom

home, large dining and kitch-

en area, electric heat, air

conditioning and 2% car garage

on one acre wooded lot. Ten

adjoining acres of timber

land could be purchased with

or without che house

HENRY HARTMAN
Akron Phone 893-7127

LARRY HOWAR
Akron Phone 893-4394

1/16/xc

AKRO &quot;

‘Win’ - 7 Rm home in Akron on

1.26 A. 2 BR down, 2 up, 1%

baths, fiberglass insulation,

new gas furnace. new siding
(check heating costs on this

one). Good garden area, fruit

trees.

Pleasant Twp. Wabash Co. 40

acres - part tillable.

AKRON - 5 Rm 2 BR home, oil

heat, new siding, alum. storm

windows, cement patio.

South of AKRON - Henry Twp. -

4 yr. old home on 1.88 A. 4

Rm, 2 BR, gas hot water heat,

basement, att. garage.

AKRON - Fine older home, -7

Rms, 3-4 BR, fireplace, base-

ment, corner lot, garage. Well

maintained, built by owner.

H.W. GEARHART
Phone 693-4221 or 893-4359

+ REAL ESTATE

GOOD INCOME PROPERTY. 2 bed -

room apartment down and 3 room

apartment up, each with full

bath. Roome are large and
furnace is almost new. Well

located close-in on large
corner lot. Could be convert-

ed to large family home.

75 acres, about 4% miles so—

uthwest of Akron. About 10
acres of timber. No buildings
except a 20 x 45’ hog build-

ing. Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

About 60 acres. ne fro
Akron. 75 qb “sole:

house, 1.6

8

-rn, drye bin
and store

S

JEFFERIES AGENCY
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3003

FOR SALE: 17 acres near Loon

Lake. Largely tillable, 1500

feet of road frontage. Good

development possibilities

LARRY NELLANS CO.
Realtors

Warsaw 269-1265

After 6 p.m., call 267-7245.

2/20/4c

FOR SALE: 20 acres, good pas-
ture and good building sites.

RONALD RICHARD
3Silver Lake 52-2689

2/6/2p

FOR SALE: Newly decorated mo-

dern 4 bedroom home.

gas, full basement,

peted, new kitchen,ample

closets, garage. Low taxes

and interior must be seen to

be appreciated. Call for ap-

pointment.

Natural

fully car-

883 - 4736
or

223 - 4423
2/6/3P

Find what

you need

in the
Classified

Ads

me NEW
CLASSIFIED RATES

20 words or less........ $1.00
More than 20 words S¢per word

Additional Insertions
20 words or Less.......... 80¢

More than 20 words 4¢ per word

All ads tobe paid in advance,

Additional, billing fee of 25¢
will be charged if ads are

not paid for prior to publi-
cation.

WANTE
HAY TO BALE O SHARE O WILL BU

BY THE FIELD, THIS SUMMER.

MAX L. WELLER
Phone 352-2398

are



} Chris Bazini Daw Slone

DAR honors history contest

&q Patriot of the Am-

erican Revolution&quot; was

the subject of this

year&# American history
essay contest sponsored

by Anthony Nigo Chapter
Daughters of the Ameri-

can Revolution for six-

th, seventh and eighth
grade students in the
Akron and Mentone scho-
ols. The patriot could

be aman, woman or child
who rendered service to

the cause of American

independence during the
1775-1783 period. The

annual contest&#39;s  pur-
pose, is to stimulate

interest among students
in the history of the

United States.

Winners honored at the

February meeting of the
local chapter at Mrs.
Frank Smith&#39; home were

Chris Bazini, a Mentone

eighth grade student
whose essay, &quot;Marth

Washington,&qu was chosen

first; Linda Dorsey,. al-

so a Mentone eighth grad-
er, whose paper, &quot;A

gail Adams&#39;,& second,
and Dawn Slone, an Ak=
ron sixth grader whose

essay on Thomas Jeffer--
son won first place in
that grade.

Medals and certifi-
cates of award were pre-
sented to each by Mrs.

Thomas Fugate, American

history essay contest

chairman.

Carry-6ut Only

FISH FRY
Sponsored by Harrison Hustlers 4-H Club

SATURD FEBRUA 22
4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Mentone Fire Station
Bake sale by Merry 4-H’ers.

CARRY OUT ONLY

FISH FR
SPONSORED BY AKRON LIONS CLUB

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22
Serving 4:00 - 8:00 p.m.,

AKRON FIRE STATION
FOOD SALE BY AKRON WOMANS CLUB

ee

KEN ANDERSON
FILM FESTIVA

Sponsored by Partners

SATURDAY, FEBRUA 22

7 p.m. - ?

Lecture area of
.

Tippecanoe Valley High Schoo!

Ope To The Public

No Admission

Baby Sitting Service

Linda Dorsey

winners

Miss Bazini&#39;s and Miss
Slone&#39 essays were en-

tered in state competi-
tion for further judg-
ing.

Mrs. Ted Slone, Akron;
Mrs. Floyd Dorsey, R.2,
Warsaw, and Lee Bazini,
Mentone, were also gue-
sts of the chapter.

Slaybaugh
Cont. from page l

highlight was a visit
to the Sea of Galilee
where a meal of bread
and fish was served,

Heading the group were

Dr. Gustav Jeeninga,
professor of religion

at Anderson, and Bill
director of

ministry. Dr.

Jenninga, a world - rec-

ognized archeologist
who has visited the area

seven previous times,
said by way of explain-

ing the trip, ‘Young
people want to do things.
They don&#3 want to sit
on a bus and have some-

one tell them about the

landscape, This way
the students. were able
to experience what the
land is like and get a

Isenhour,
bicycle

feel for the background.
of it.

After riding all day,
the group spent nights
at youth hostels along
the road, pleased that

the weather in Israel
fluctuates between 50

and 60 degrees in Janu-

ary-~ideal for bicycl-
ing.

Slaybaugh, a graduate
of Akron High School,
is majoring in element
ary education at Ander-

son. The 25-day trip
was part of the coll-

ege&# January Term pro-
gram,

Fulton Co. AARP
All Fulton county res-=

idents who are 60 years
old or older are urged
to attend a Wednesday,
February 26, 10 a.m,

meeting of the Fulton

Co. AARP in the senior

citizens building in Ro-

chester.

CLI h) n LR)

Akron

MARRIAGE. LICENSE
Monte Rans, R. 1, Ak-

ron, and Ann Hurle R.

6, Kokomo, recently ap-
plied for amarriage Lli-

cense in the Fulton Co.

clerk&#39;s office.

Education can raise

the savage from‘ the

depths of ignorance to

the heights of thought-
ful uncertainty.

SALAD DRESSIN

WHOL TOMATOE
Arm and Hammer

OVE CLEANE

MIDGET CHEES

Kraft 14% oz. box

Frozen Pet Ritz

PIE SHELLS

Chef 15% oz. can

CHUN PINEAPPL
Pillsbury 8 oz.

|

Eckrich

SHOP AT

FRAN & JERRY’
ROAD 18 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS |

“Pleasin you plea us”

OPE 8:0 am. to 8:00 p.m.

Monday thru Friday

.
Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

APRIC HALVES Richelieu 2% can.

409 BATHROO CLEANE

RED HAWAIIAN PUNC

MACARONI CHEESE DINNER

CHOCOLAT MORSEL

SHELLIE BEAN Richelieu 303 can

LIQUID DETERGEN

NU MAID MARGARIN ¥ 1b.

SPAGHETTI SAUC WITH MEAT

Dole or Monarch 211 can

4ug

High Lite QT. 59¢

Yacht Club 2 can 43¢

8 oz. bomb 59¢

20 oz. 69¢

Kraft 1b. $1,09

46 oz. 57¢

49¢

Nestle 12 oz. 95¢
4/$1

Debbie Q 39¢

2 pac pkg. 9’’ 39¢

Tumbler_ 37¢

2/69¢

2/69¢

2/27¢SWEE MILK BISCUITS

CHOCOLAT MILK Borden half gallon 69¢

BUTTERMILK Borden half gallon 65¢

2 MILK Burgers gallon $1, 27

ICE CREA SANDWICHE 6 pac §=9

ROMA MEAL BREA Holsum 62¢

EXTRA LARG EGG DOZ 69¢

20 LB. POTATOES 99¢
25 lb. bag

GOLDE MIRACLE DO FOO $3. 79

Eckrich

SMOKED SAUSAGE LB $|!9

Smorgas- | $1

Gro Chuck I 89
Por Roast

WE ACCEPT FOO COUPONS

lb 89



65th Sectional DBasketball °/
|

Tourname &

Febr 26 28 and March 1, 1975.

Trit
n

Hi scho Gy

Supplement To: The Mail- and The Akron-Mentone News



1974-75 TRITO TROJANS are host team for this year’s sectional. Standing, from left: Coach

Roger Bridge, Chad Riewoldt, Neal Roahrig, Terry Ganshorn, Kevin Boyer, Brad Beagle, Assistant

Coach Bob Burris. Kneeling in front row: Tim Grubbs, manager, Ralph Mason, Tom Ellinger, Ryan

Glingle, Gary Price, and Steve Scott, manager.
Photo by AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

Reac For Victory Boys

OS
ETNABANK |

ETNA GREEN

;
AND ATWOOD

Fee

ee

We’re Proud

To Back You And

We&#3 With You

i
All Deposits Insured By The

Federal Deposit insurance Corp.All The Way. es

- —

Good Luck!



Best Wishes From

Th Red Door
To Sell Kitchens | &

301 No. Main St. Bourbon

342-7995 or 342-3269

Complete Kitchens and Remodeling

pead Triton’s Cheet®

e

Good Luck, Team! : i
_

AME PAINT STOR

On of the largest display of unfinished furniture in

Northern: Indiana. Noble and Ada

:
104 No. Main St. Bourbon Bourbon

we
Nickname: Trojans

Colors Royal Blue

and Gold

Song ‘Across The

Field’

Welcome To The Tourney!

e

TST TEN
see

While you&#3 in Bourbon, why not come to our place i

ij CHEERLEADING
for supper?

{

Tey len
;

’

PURDUE
a e

|

Ms Nae Berkey’s Drive-In
‘

Ae R TONG)
-

JUL 15 1974

_

Bour i
—s aoe rry Hanes j

PICTURED AS THEY ATTENDED International Cheerlea Foundat cam at Purdue

University last summer are Triton’s lively cheerleaders. Kneeling in front is Ann Byrer. Standing,

from left, are Eve Welty, Sallie Anderson, Tina Burnett and Kathy Risner.

Go Luck ———

Cheering For Our Team

Hoffma Implemen Sales

Deutz Tractors

Etna Green

— Photo courtesy Triton High School

TRITON ROSTE

Name & Position Height Weight Class

% BradBeagle- 5&#39 155- 12

% Kevin Boyer 59” 150 12

% Terry Ganshorn 60” 160 12

* Tom Ellinger 62” 175 i

Ryan Glingle 61&q 165 M

Ralph Mason 61&q 160 Mt

Gary Price 60&q 170 aT

Jeff Brunk 672” 190 10

Neal Roahrig 59” 130 10

Chad Riewoldt 54” 145, H

% Returning Letterman

Best Wishes To The Trojans

Dillingham’ Grocery
And

The Fashion
Bourbon

YOU’RE NOT

ALONE TEAM—

We’re All

With You

Good Luck!

GOOD LUCK IN THE TOURNEY!

NIFF-CORR
East 20th Road

Tippecanoe

COMPLIMENTS OF

Miner

Plumbin & Heatin
Etna Gree

HOURS:

Monday - Saturday
8a.m.-9p.m.

Sunday 8 a.m.

-

12 noon,

4-6 p.m.ARS
Moriart Market

Tippecanoe

COTTAGE

LUNC
Etna Green

Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 7-7

Fri. And Sat. 7-8

Home Cooked Dinners

ee

Ask here for Flenars Starcraft Campers.

Now located next door.

rm

Kay and Sue Flenar, New Owners

GOOD LUCK, TROJANS!

THE SIGN OF

h “Go Banking

The First State Bank

Bourbon

Ny ‘y &
Our Best Wishes

Go To

All The Teams

ForA

Successful Tourney!

Don’s Flower Shoppe
Etna Green



LEADER

TH TROJANS’

TRITON’ COACH Left, head coach Roger. Bridge,
now i his second year. at Triton, and, right, Bob Burris,

assistant coach. Burris is a newcomer to Triton this year.

a.

OUR BEST

WISHES GO

WITH YOU,

TEAM!

é
|

Cumberland Pharmac
Bourbon

Good Luck Triton

To Our Visitors We

Exten A Happy Welcome

To. Our Community.

J & CLOTHIE
Sportswea For Les

Central Dr Cleaners
Bourbon

Offering Same Day Service

TIPPECANOE HIGH SCHOOL is no more since its consolidation into the Triton school

district, but memories of its Police Dogs linger.
.

In this picture of the 1950-51 team are, standing, from the left: Barrett, “Metheny, Hut-

chison, Coach Ray Bevington, Jennings, Don Fites and Doug Fites. Front row: Warren,

McIntyre, Ward, Bitting, McPherron and Whetstone.
— Photo courtesy Ruth Davis

BOURBON, now home of Triton High School, once fielded its own hardwood specialists. Mem-

bers of the 1916 team were, back row, from left: Coach David Sites, Marvin Snyder, Leroy Kern,

DeWitt Molebash, Harold Heckaman. Front row: Kenneth Reed, Mer! Millburn and Clifford Delp.
— Photo courtesy Mer! Millburn

COUNTY TOURNAMENTS are no longer, but memories of the fun of the county

championship still remain. The 1914-15 Kosciusko Co. champs came from Etna Green,

now part of the Triton school district. From the left: Ned Taylor, Charles Elder, Jake

Hight, Hubert Dickson, Loyal Harmon, Paul Cochran, Paul Hamlin, Ardin Poor.
‘

— Photo courtesy Jake Hight

Good Luck Team

[

|

Don Poulson Ford,“Inc.
Etna Green

STRIKING AN UNUSUAL POSE were these members of the 1914-15

Kosciusko championship team from Etna Green. From the left: Devoe

Dickson, Jacob Hight Charles Elder, Ned Taylor, Loyal Harmon.

— Photo courtesy Jacob Hight

msenanvwvadsecnh 6TH SEDO w a



TRITON HIGH SCHOOL

WIN-LOSS RECOR
|

North Miami

Bremen

Caston

LaVille

Plymouth
Wawasee

Culver

Holiday Tourney
Lost to Knox and Jimtown

Columbia City
Warsaw

No. Liberty
Tippecanoe Valley

Northfield

Rochester

Argos
Whitko

NorthWood
Fairfield -

rPrereérérresrrerer

|
e

Schaetzles

Famil Restaurant
~ and

The Parlor
‘Bourbon

Say: Sock It To ‘em, Team!

Good Luck, Team!
.

FOUR D’s
Bourbon

Open 24 Hours A Day

Banquet And Meeting Room

BES O LUCK TEAM

Monesmith Furniture
CARPETING

New Location at 210 N. Main Street

Bourbon

. s Good Luck, Trojans!

Paul’s
TV and Radio

s Bourbon

Norm&# Farm

And Garden Suppl
Service After Sales

Wheel Horse and John Deere Tractors

Homelite Chain Saws

Lawn Boy and Toro Mowers

Complete Garden Center

John Deere Stiowmobiles

Ph.: 342-4545

212 S. Main St. Bourbon

The 1936-37 Rochester Zebras

won 18 of 20 games in the regular
schedule, going to Butler

Fieldhouse, Indianapolis, where.

they were defeated in the semi-

final round of the state cham-

pionship battle. They won the

Winamac sectional, the

Rochester regional, and the semi-

final at Logansport but met

defeat at the hands of a larger
and more experienced Anderson

in the first rounds of the finals at

the Fieldhouse. Anderson then

beat Huntingsburg in the final

rounds to win the state cham-

pionship: &quot championship
game was the first that saw

action by a Rochester team since

information was obtained.

Rochester Zebras

Advance T Finals -

In 1937

1936-37 ROCHESTER BASKETBALL team members were, top row,

1928, according to the 1937 from left: Fred Gordon, forward; Carl Gordon, forward; Don Smiley,

Manitou Ripples from which this center, and Phil Shafer, forward. Bottom row: Cecil Polk, guard; James

Smith, guard Charles Coplen, center; Tom Baldwin, forward.

Photo reproduced from 1937 Manitou Ripples

RICHLAND CENTER, now part of Rochester Community High School by virtue of consolidation,

was always a tough foe on the basketball court. Shown here is the 1929 team that won the Fulton Co.

championship. Back row, from left: Lester Beehler, Lloyd Beehler, Claude Shoemaker, Russell

Walters and Coach Duard Conrad. Front row: Harry McPherron, Robert Lewis, Demoine Town,

Edwin McPherron.

GOOD PLAYERS start when they’re

young, and this bunch of young Police

Dogs, junior high school students when

this picture was taken, became the 1955-56

Tippecanoe High School team, described

in an area paper as one of the smallest

basketball squad in Indiana high schools.

During that year they won some and lost

some, but none by a more spectacular
score than their 102-41 victory over Macy.

Pictured, from left, are: Bob Runnells,

Marvin Fuller, Dunnuck, Red Shaffer,

Coach Adolph McIntyre, Paul Snyder,
Eldon Mcintyre, Danny Barrett and

DeVon Davis.

— Photo courtesy Ruth Davis

— Photo courtesy Russell Walters



ROCHESTER VARSITY

ROSTER

Year Height Weight

Charles Bivens 11 6°5”& 174

Kevin Brown 12 6’2” 160

John Carr 12 6512” 183

Russ Davidson 11 6’0”” 168

Dave McGowen 12 672%&q 172

Dennis Rudd i 670” 184

Kevin Scott ll 6’4”& 165

Brian Simonson 11 5’710” 153

Jack Swank 12 5710” 175

Mike Swank 12 671%&q 180

CHEERING FOR A WIN!

ROCHESTE e

CHEERLEADERS:
— Olympi

Back row, from left:

Julie Blackburn, Debbie

Schroer, Laura Newcomb, Libby po rts Ce nte r
Stewart. Kneeling are Karen Trausch

and Anne McCarter.
Rochester

Photo by Fincher Photos,

urt Rochester C it:
GOOD LUCK, TEAM! ee igh Sc GOOD LUCK

B AND B STORE Rochester Green House

Men’‘s and Boys’ Wear W 11th St
Coy ROCHESTER

est

1th

s

Rochester WIN-LOSS RECORD Rochester

.

We They
Caston 65 68°

y
Culver 84 56°

HOLS: COW!

DEPENDABLE DRUG STORES
Tippecano Valley 6s 60

i

the tourne
Lewis Cass 67 40 time again and

Manchester 15 60 .#;.. time to wish our

St. Rd. 25N, Rochester Warsaw 57 54 team luck!

223-5670
.

Logansport 65 68

Courtesy of Bob Parko and Joe Leja NorthWood 91 62 onpe

bavi
Gilliland

remen Xe

Good Luck Team!
. Pioneer 65 «6 AD f

Auto
Plymouth 56 43

.

x

Concord 88 53

TRUITT SHOES

|

ics Se

Machine, ‘Ca

2 Wawasee 83 63 115 E. 4th St. Rochester

Rochester

“WE&#39;LL STAND BESIDE YOU”

Ei

NATIONAL
«x BANK &

ROCHESTE © 125 East Ninth St. Phone 223-3151 e FULTON

We&#3 Banking On

A Victory, Zebras!

FARMERS AND
©

MERCHANTS BANK

East 9th St., Auto Branch

Downtown Rochester

i



DIET SITVTIT TT Urry errr rrr

ME
THE

Colors:

Old Gold

and Black

Song
fi“Ilinois Loyalty

ROCHESTER ZEBRAS Back row, from left: Dennis Rudd, Kevin

Brown, Kevin Scott, John Carr, Charles Bivins, Mike Swank, Dave

McGowen, Jack Swank. Front row: Brian Simonson, Dave Treglia, Dan h
Ziegler, Steve Vedder, Roger Partridge, Mike Kern, Russ Davidson. W e r e yo U § q ve

— Photo courtesy Rochester Community High School

doe make a

difference

lot Of Luck In The Tourney

Culliga
Soft Water Service

W service all makes

Corner 5th & Madison, Rochester

Check-a-Month available on

any account. of £10,000 or more

9

Federal law and regulation prohibit the payment of a time deposit prior t maturity

unless three months of the interest thereon is forfeited and interest on the amount with-

drawn is reduced to the passbook rate.

FEDERAL
SAVING 8 LOAN

Sportsmansh And Fairness

Are The Tools Of Success

GOOD LUCK ZEBRAS!

JONES IMPLEMENT CO.
Rochester

Rochester, Winimac, Bremen

Our loyalty
doesn’t need

brushin up

W BACK

THE ZEBRAS!

Goo luck,

team!

423 E.9th

233-6880

COLORS
Rochester ROCHESTER HEAD COACH ASSISTANT ROCHESTER COACH

Galen Smith Phil McCarter



Lots Of Luck, Vikings

DICKERHOFF

TRUCKING CO.
Mentone

All good wishes to the team!

Hill Mark
Akron

MARKLEY‘S

GREENHOUS
Mentone

WE’RE LOOKING

FOR A WIN

TEAM

We Are Back

Of You

All The Way

Whirl
CORPORATION

DOERING

RADIO & TV

Akron Rochester

JIM WEBB JIM JOHNSON

ma NEW

In State $5.00 per year

Out of State $6.00 per year

pecces

e

s

e

a

8

8

8

e

f
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a

a

‘

a

«

e

a

a

8

8

a

a

l

8

e

a

a

8

a

i

a
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SUBSCRIPTION COUPON Best Wish To The Team!

Gil’s Auto Parts

Akron

Best Wishes In The Tourney

E Bach

Well Drilling
Mentone

Good Luck Vikings!

Bernice’s Beauty Salon

Mentone

LOTS O LUCK, VIKINGS

Frank and Jerry&
Market

Mentone

COMPLIMENTS OF

Leininger
Insurance Agency

Akron

Wishing The Team

Lots Of Luck

In The Tourney

Stephen’
Texaco.

Service

Akron

Good Luck, Boys

Sonoco Products Co.
Akron

Let’s Nail Down

Victory, Vikings

Tailma

Talma Paneli

We’s Like To Insure A

Sectional Championship

AKRON

INSURANCE AGEN

Bahne

Chevro Sales
Akron

Here’s To Victory, Vikings

The Broadwa
Mentone



Vi k; ing S | What More Can We Say?

You Know We’re With

You All The Way, S

Good Luck!

From The Friendl Ones At

Da Hardware
;

a

Akron

WE’RE BACKING YOU FOR VICTORY

SWYGART&

FURNITURE
Akron

ONE WAY OR ANOTHER —

We‘re Goin
_

Tourney.

o
Good Luck, Vikings

See You There DERICK ANGLIN We&#39 with yo all the way!

BURKE ELEVATOR
Phone 491-2415 Burket

LOTS OF LUCK, VIKINGS!

Franger Gas Co., Inc.

State Road 14 West, Akron
—_

a MENTONE 353-5315

Building A

|

3

all
, e Good Luck

Good Team

is Hard Work @\| yooh
4. a xi ‘

eg BS Team!
WE

CONGRATULATE a

OUR COACH PHIL ADAMS BILL BOG 3S

AND WISH Q AND HAPPY
HIS TEAM \

.

GOOD LUCK
Compliments Of

IN THE TOURNEY.

ARTHUR’S
MILLER

HARDWARE

=

(&lt;Q ARCO SERVICE.

|

Utter’s Service Station
& LUMBER

:

Mentone
;

Akron
Mentone

We [ke
7

Good Honest Injun
The Vikings! o Luck

&

Team We&# Cheerin For

Our Best Wishes .

Go With You In
You To Win.

HONE 4 THE &quot;TOU Good Luck.

BEE HOUS TEEL’S
Jct. SR 25 An 331 RESTAURANT Thompso Feed and Grain
West Of Mentone

Akron

SHOOTING!

Mentone



I

Combined into one school on

For Southern Cal” was chosen for the school song.

coach is Bob DuBois, a vetera of ten years at Akron.

Good Luck Vikings

HAR DRU
Akron

‘Let’s Salvag
A Victory,

Vikings!

LEWIS
-

SALVAGE
.

Elmer & Jeannette Lewis

and family

Akron
£.

two campuses last fall, TVHS has become a reality, although it was

not until mid-January that the students moved into their new, still uncompleted building located on

SR 19, approximately half-way between the two towns.

The move made practice for the Vikings easier since prior to the gym’ opening for the North

Miami game, they had divided practice sessions between Akron and Mentone.

Formerly the Mentone Bulldogs and the Akron Flye the new team was named the Vikings, and

the fierce Viking of old was adopted as the mascot. School colors are green and gold, and ‘‘Fight On

At the Viking helm as head coach is former Akron mentor Floyd Henson who guide last year’s’

final Flyer team to the sectional championship, the second in his eleven years at Akron. Assistant

The long-awaited consolidation and formation of one team has for the most part been an

agreeable combination this year with the Vikings on the winning side of most of their games and

cheered to victory b tireless fans from all of the five schools thet went into the district’s over-all

consolidation — Beaver Dam, Burket, Talma, Akron and Mentone.

1974-75 VIKINGS ROSTER

Class Height

Phil Adams 12 59&q

Derek Anglin 10 5°10&

Bill Boggs 12
ia

Ron Dittman 12 6&#

Kevin Eaton 10 60&

Jim Johnson 12 6&#

John Lash W el

Mike Lewis 12 6.

Gary Moyer
°

11 5&#3

Mike Murphy 12 671”

Jim Webb W 57”

Ryan Williams i 6&#3

VIKINGS AR SECTIONA
NEWEST T

The Vikings of Tippecanoe Valley are the newest team in this year’s sectional, although they are

by no means strangers t it, having played there in the past as Akron and Mentone high schools.

AM

Weigh
160

160

143,

162

150

165

150

164

160

168

138

195

SCHOOL COLOR —

Gree & Gol

SCHOOL SONG —

‘Fight On For

Southern Cal’

‘ Good Luck, Vikings
From

Mentone Airport

We’re Dreamin
Of A Victory

But Win

Or Lose,

We Bac
The Boy

Midwest Spring Mfg.
.

Mentone

GOO LUCK TEAM!

PRECISION WELDING

Don Elick

Mentone

Compliments Of

Arter’s Rexall

Drug Store
Akron

WE WIT YOU TEA

Hammer

Insurance Agenc
&q

Mentone

Take Aim

On

Victory

Team

We Are Proud

To Back You

In The Tourney.

LINN’S ARCO
Mentone

TIPPECANOE VALLEY

HIGH SCHOOL

WIN-LOSS RECORD

We They

Argos Won

Rochester 60 68

No. Miami 88 75

Whitko 82 83

Northfield 74 54

LaVille Won

Culver Tourney
North White 112 50

Oregon Davis 94 80

Caston 72 67

Lewis Cass 77 57

Winamac 77 50

Wawasee 79 75

Triton 87 68

Maconaquah 73 61

Manchester 73 72

Southwood 86 66

Culver 90 69

John Glenn 51 53

We’re Getting All

Warmed U

To

Really Back

Our Team At

the Tourney

- Good Luck!

Chamberlin

Products Co.
Akron



MEET THE VIKINGS, newest of the teams in the tourney: Back row, from

left: Kevin Eaton, Mike Lewis, Jim Johnson, Ron Dittman, Ryan Williams, Mike

Murphy, John Lash. Front row: Gary Moyer, Jim Webb, Phil Adams, Derick

Anglin, Bill Boggs.
— Photo by AARON-MENTONE NEWS

We are back of you

all the way, Vikings!

Win or lose, we’re backin you

in the Sectional

and send our Best Wishes

Servin Viking Country 84 Years

AKR EXCHANGE STATE BANK
AKRON



Mentone

Righ Down To

The Wire,
We’re Behind You

Vikings
GOOD LUCK

ROMIN ELEC Inc.
BOX 534°

MENTONE, INDIANA 46539
*

Caow Hall Shoppe

We back the Vikings!

CRAIG WELDING. AND

MANUFACTURING, INC.
Mentone

W Believe In Viking Power!

Mrs. Francis Carithers-

E-Z CLEAN

Laundromat & Car Wash
Akron

VIKING COACHES Floyd Henson, right, and

Bob DuBois, assistant, have a combined total of 23

years experience in the Tippecanoe Valley School

Corporation. Henson was head coach at Akron for 11

years, guiding the Flyers to two sectional cham-

pionships. DuBois was his assistant 10 of those

years. Henson had been a head coach for 26 years,

fifth highest in the state among active coaches.

AKRON-MENTONE NEWS photo

was a junior.

1929-30 TALMA HIGH SCHOOL team: From left: Leroy Norris,

Harold Utter, Howard McGown, Everette Busenburg, Palmer Warren,

Aubrey Kelly, Everette Rathfon, Wayne Bernard, Alvin Finney. Edward

Miller was not present for the picture. Leon Kotterman was the principal.

All members of the team were seniors with the exception of McGown who

— Photo courtesy Leroy Norris

HATCH A VICTORY

- VIKINGS!

But win or lose, we extend

our best wishes.

THE EMPLOYEES OF

Manwarin Leghor Farms, Inc.

Mentone

SMITH BROTHERS
DIESEL INJECTION SERVICE

@ (TCs a
SNOWMOBILE DEALER

Mentone

Compliments Of

Akron

Implemen

Best Wishes In The Tourney

Ettinger Machin Co.

Mentone

YEAH

M4 TEAM!
Ss

We’re whooping it

up to tell you you
have our support and

very best wishes.

Pike Lumber Co., Inc.
Akron

WE PRESCRIBE

A

Sectional

Victory,

Viking

ay Mentone

Someone Wins, co

Someone Loses

But It’s The Way You

Pla The Game That Counts.
ww

—~
y

Miller’s LP Gas
Akron



Go Team Go!

KS

LUN
THE KINGS

Menton

Loads Of Good Wishes
|

Go To Our Team

And

Coaches t

From «.
.

Tom Gast;

Heatin
—

And Insulation
Akron

The lead th che
for the Vikings

LEADING THE CHEERS FOR THE VIKINGS are

these lively gals. From the top: Amy Bowser, Anje Anglin,
Melinda Hartzler, Lisa Boggs, Linda Earl, Dana Weaver.

“~

Photo by AKRON-MENTONE NEWS

For Our

Team

Frank Mfg. Co.
Mentone

St. os. COOPER

Have Whale Of A OskKos
5,

.
Ss By

y Good Time

Help

To Victory! Dept. Store

South rit Motor
_

MENTONE
ron

1934-35 BURKET HIGH SCHOOL team included, back row, from left: 4 . .

Forrest Bouse, Allen Swick, Sam Bahney, Merl Netzen, John Irwin. Front row: Gu S Bendin Fixtures

Harold Adams, Frank Nelson, Bob Bucher, Robert Duglay and Harold Nelson.
,

— Photo courtesy Forrest Bouse Mentone

Heap Big Fun

To Back Tem (

And Wish ’Em

Luck In Big

Tourne Pow-Pow

Morry’s Ready-
R. 2, Rochester

Good Luck

Team

We Support You

And

Your Coaches



1928-29 MENTONE BULLDOG Back row Don Lyon, Ronald Goshert,

coach, Edgar Igo, Jesse Bruner, principal, Walter Fenstermaker. Front row:

John Mathews, George Mathews, Marshal Eaton, Walker Barkman, Donald J.

VanGilder. Seated: William Blackburn, Elery Nellans.

— Photo courtesy Garwin Eaton

We’re Cheerin For The Viking

Hoffm Bod Sho
Akron

We&#3 Interested In A Victory

GOOD LUCK, VIKINGS

FARME STAT BANK

Mentone

Best Wishes, Vikings
From

Gearhart’s Supermark
Akron

Best Wishes To

_,
Everyone In The Tourney

Bechtol Gas Service

Burket

J Very Best Wishes, Vikings

ws Ron‘s Garage
Akron

We’re With You Team

Kra Broth Foods

Mentone

Zero In On Victory, Boys

Akron

Locker Plant

Compliments Of

Cargill, Incorporate
Mentone

Best Wishes From

Wade Holloway
Akron

Best Wishes From

LEE NORRIS CONSTRUCTIO

AND GRAIN DEALERS

BNW Industries, Inc.

St. Rd. 25 West Mentone

GOOD LUCK, VIKINGS!

Ro Saner & Sons

Well Drilling
Akron

Good Luck, Team!

BURKETT’S STORE
Dave and Shirley

Talma

Go, Viking Go!

& D Greenhouse

R. 1, Akron

Let’s Hammer Out A Victory, Vikings

Dick Woods

Contractor
Burket Road 491-3725

GO LUCK IN THE TOURNEY

TOM HOLLOWAY’S

BARBER SHOP
Akron

1910 AKRON HIGH SCHOOL TEAM: Back row, from left: Gus Oliver, Leslie

Busenburg, Cecil Kuhn, Walter Haldeman. Front row: Francis Onstott, Tommy

Miller, Frank Dawson, Carl Hoffman.

— Photo courtesy the late Tural Haldeman



We&#3 Ho Lots Of Luck Vikings

Lead - Good Luck Team = MENTONE CHAMBER
Th

.
-

rare
Akron Cafe

“XQ

|

of COMMERCE
Of

Best Wishes

To The Vikings In The Tourn GOOD LUCK, TEAM! NOW Boys,

It’s like this — We’d

BLACK OXIDE Mentone Stockyard like for you to win,
but if you don’t, we

A are still d
:

ee
Burket

Loren L Tridle
You ae een
bunch of fellows.

Lewis & Grismore

Surg Dair And

Water Softeners

Akron

Best Wish
GO

TO THE TEAM

AND THE COACHES

From

BEAVER DAM HIGH SCHOOL produced
a

ex-
Lewis Motors

cellent ball players — and loyal faris — from the time the

first team was formed in 1913 until the school was closed

when Tippecanoe Valley School Corporation was formed.

Members of the 1913 team were Russell Barber, Gaylord

Petry, Kenneth Personett, Charles Kern, Dale Cook and
.

;
r

Don Meredith.
WE’RE

— Photo reproduced from Beaver Dam School’s final
“

2

alumni edition, 1914-1962, a book of memories. 9 8 ne 3% .

:

BUILDING

OUR

Mentone

IF WISHES WERE GOLD, THE SHEER JOY O PLAYING BASKETBALL

OUR WISHES was usually sufficient cause for a game, but George

Black remembers being the only member of this 1922 ie

TOTHE TEAM
team who had a regular basketball suit. ‘(I think that’s

WOULD the only reason they let me play,” he laughs. From the SECTIONAL VICTORY, VIKINGS!

OVERFLOW a7

left are Bill Shoemaker, Ernest Igo, Glen Shoemaker,

GOOD LUCK Rex Middleton, Harley Swihart, Sheridan Kesler, J & D Co
TEAM

Kenneth Doran, Charles Study and Brick Judd. Black .

©

is not pictured because he was also the photographer. Hardware and Appliances
— Photo courtesy George Black

& B Foods
|

|

We&#3

Mentone Shooting

0 For A

Best Of ;

Suck
Victory

»hyn
To Our Electrifying Team

AKRON ELECTRI
Akron

But We Back Our Tea All The Way

‘And Congratulat The Coach For His Work.

—

Wymon Wilson, M.D.
Mentone



Hens

Wlear

Pickwick Place
:

Uptown Syracus

GOOD LUCK WARRIORS

BOCKMA Kilmer Decorati

658-4158 Milford

Nursery - Greenhouse - Florist Phone 658-4859 naan

Phone 834-2476 ~ North Webster
__

Go Big Green

ae
Lakeland REIM

Crop Fertility
ae

Water Conditioning Co.
Rant

seals (Sales And Rentals)Specialists, Inc.
:

Ri Clingeman
hone aa:

Phone 457-3641 Syracuse

GOOD LUCK

Dave Carey
Excavation and Custom Diggin

Phone 834-2246 North Webster

~

Good Luck Warriors

Camelot Squar

North Webster

Member FDIC

Good Luck Warriors

Top Marine
856-2616 © Syracuse

STEVE

KEIM’S

ROGER’S SUNOC
Minor Engine Repair

Exhaust And Brake Repair

U Rd. 13 SouthNO
North Webster
Phone 834-4298

y

ri
AG

|

TRAIL

|

SPORTSPe

111 NORTH HUNTINGTON ST.

SYRACUSE, INDIANA 46567

PHONE 219-457-2111

“Go Big Green’

Rinkerbuilt Boat

Compa
Syracuse

Good Luck!

/

Zenith And RCA

Electronic

Center

2 Miles North Of
North Webster

Happiness Is A Warrior Victory,

aBean’s i)
e i

Union 76
Bruce Hunsberger, Operator

Milford

PURE)

-

MEET THE WARRIORS — Members

basketball team are shown above with head cc
~

Shown in front are Del Acton, Dale Gan

Larry Allen.

oe

-In back are coach Heady, Paul Miller, Da

Paulus, Mark Smith and Ralph Reiff.

2 Goo LuckT« The Wawas

TEGHTME
.&lt;

ACE HARDWARE
Your One-Stop Hardware Store

Phone 834-2021 North Webster

~

Go Get ‘Em Warriors!

Max Workman E&
Standard Oil Agent

SyracuseR.4 457-2872

The Weatherhead

Compan Coop
‘General Products Division

Syracuse R.1



Good Luck Warriors

Tom‘s Electriccorati
Se EH HG WATCH REPAIR Call Us When You Need

Milford on pal Pte oe a, Any Electrical Work Done

Closed Sunday 457-2100 Syracuse
Phone: 834-2063 — North Webster

Good Luck Warriors!

REIMER’ ICE SERVICE Gerard Princess Parl Little and Cla Inc.° t

Manufacturers Of Cube And Block Ice : [Jea icin. Bec Rhoades
:

_ ;
Insurance and Accounting

.

Cinda Singrey - Sue Wolfe —

Phone 834-2132 North Webster
7

° Phone 834-2922 North Webster
Phone 658-4168 Milford

Good Luck

Smith Electric
Phone 457-3303 Syracuse

American Industries
Syracuse, Indiana

Your Home

Remodelin Center

Is Backing The Wawasee

Werriors In The Sectional

Paneling - Plywood - Carpet - Building Materials

Good Luck Warriors!

Das Keller :

PICKWICK SQUARE

457-3920 Syracuse

Go... Warriors

Syracus
GO GET’M WARRIORS

Rubber Products
Duane Leed TV Antennas

500 S. Huntington Syracuse EARTH MOVING

Phone 834-2582 North Webster

2 — Members of the Wawase Warrior varsit
‘bove with head cdach Robert Heady. :

Acton, Dale&#39;Ga Tim rege Vince Rhodes and

y, Paul Miller, Dave Woll Dave Madric Chris

alp Reiff.

W Are Backing The

Warriors At The Sectional

ferchan And Businessm JoinIn -

A i Aut 5
o Wawa Warr An Th Waw

vers AUT Upp Y nc.

Syracuse — Ph. 457-3939 — Nights 457-4348

WE&#3 CHEERING

—
Luck Warriors!

M P es

Doug Pilcher Sh Stor crarren&#39;s qe
e e

Upto “yas

|

Service Station You oN

WOLVERINE’ ; T VICTORY

Jebster Since147 BOOTS & SHOES
nauisord

.

o Ie
-

d Luck
Good Luck Team! White

oo uc e e °

-
.

Dick & Gloria Shiple

|

Plumbin & Heatin w«.

Cooper S Tippecanoe Marina = Estate Brokers
,

Electric and Air Conditioning

R .

Lexsbur
Serving The Greater Lakeland Area

. Phone: 834-4477 North Webster

Ti. Phone 453-4881 3 Phone 834-2170 Or 267-2103 -



TALKING TO COACH YENTES — Members of the Wawasee Prep Lakers

basketball team are shown above talking with their coach Rex Yentes. From left

are Rudy Martinez, 5’10°?; Chris Davis, 6’5’’, Allen Mimms, 6’3’’; Michael W.

Ingram, 6’1”; Brian Welch, 6’3”’; and Matt Pain, 65”.

WAWASEE PREP’S COACH — Rex Yentes,
coach at Wawasee Prep is shown above. His

assistant, Brother Bob Mandernach, was not

present for the photo.

Good Luck .
Frost Antenna Service goem LUCK

To Both Wawasee Schools

All Kinds Of Antenna North Webster Motel Jay’ Insurance
And Tower Service Open All Year

:

:

Call Ray Frost Electric Heat, TV And Air Conditioning
|

& Realty
Phone 457-2244 ‘Syracuse Phone 834-2544 NorthWebster

[|

457.3534 Syracuse
:

Lots Of Luck Groceries & Meat
:

Clayton Garden Center

And Greenhouse

Gas — Oil — Ice

Fishing License & Tackle

Staley’s Hilltop} Syracus Dair Queen

Goo Luck Warriors & Lakers

Phone 834-2249 Helen, Rex and Bev SR 13 South Syracuse
R. North Webster 594-2103 Barbee Lakes

LANCELOT LOUNGE .Good Luck Land O’ Lakes Barn
Dinin R O 5-10 P.M.; Sat. 5-11or eee aa h 9:00 A.M.

= Dr
°

Frank And

HOMER’S BAR Ponderosa Campground
Specializing In Steaks & Seafood

Wadas
ae

Pg

North Webster Phone 658-9100
~~ Milford

|

Phone 834-2988 North Webster

Bishop’
Wawasee Boat Compan

INCORPORATED

At Harkless Harbor

Phone 457-4404 R.1 Syracuse
a

Good Luck Teams

Cecelia’s Beauty Sho

457-2511 Syracuse

BOWSER POULTR
Fresh Eggs Daily

Deverl And Evelyn

R.1 Phone 834-2351 North Webster

Best Of Luck To Both Teams
Warriors And Lakers

Lake Home Security Servic
Bob And Ruth Smith °

457-4643 Syracuse

team are shown above.

Chicago, Brian Welch of Columbus

WEST ES TRE LE

MEET THE LAKERS — Members of the Wawasee Prep Lakers basketball

Siege

.

In the front row from left are Steve Stephens of Chicago, Kevin Ferguson of

Chicago, Greg Williamson of Philadelphia, Rudy Martinez of Hammond and

Cornelius Henderson of Harvey, III.
In back from left are coach Rex Yentes, Michael Ingram of South Side

, Ohio, Matt Pain of Marion, Chris Davis of

Fort Wayne an Allen Mimms of Indianapolis.

ENTE TN I SOIL, FER S



CRESH

. be i e
.

Ke REMEMBER 50 YEARS AGO? Members of this 1925 Milford

* high school basketball team are celebrating their 50th anniversary —

* this year. They won the county, sectional and regional tournament

Ke and found themselves in the ‘‘Sweet Sixteen” at Indianapolis.
Vincennes upset Milford in the old fairgrounds cow barn by a

* score of 26 to 31.

Shown in front are Roy Schler, Roy Schultz and Eldon Miller.

In back are James Hamman, principal Alva Stout, Clayton

Hollar, Harold Burns, Harry Schultz and coach Noble W. Neff.

¥%
*

«pear*Re

Three men from our com-

munity and several who have

since moved elsewhere

remember a trip they made to the

state capitol 50 years ago to

represent this area in the state

basketball finals.
.

W talked with one of them —

Milford clerk-treasurer Harry
Schultz — and asked what he

remembered about that

memorable occasion. a

The team caught the Big Four

train at an early morning hour on

a Thursday for Indianapolis
where the Milford five was

scheduled to open the tourney at 8

a.m. on Friday.

The team stayed in the Lincoln

hotel and took a street car from

the. downtown area to the

fairgrounds. The game was

played in the cow barn.

The boys were

a

little late in

getting to the cow barn and only
had time for three baskets each

before the game began. Vin-

cennes, meanwhile, had been on

the floor three times as they
waited on the Milford team.

Vincennes defeated Milford 26-

31.

The team traveled home

Sunday on the old interurban.

Differences

This reporter asked the clerk-

treasurer. how ‘the. game had

changed since those-days and he

quickly listed three big changes
— they did not have a 10 second

rule, they jumped each time

someone made a basket and they
could play where they wanted to

with no three second violation.

He noted Frankfort won the

tourney in 1925.

Still residing in Milford besides

the clerk-treasurer who has

retired from an auditor’s post
with Union 76 are his brother

Roy, wh is retired from Liberty
Homes and Clayton (‘‘Si’”)

Hollar, a retired carpenter.
Teammate James Hammand

resides in Manitowish; Wis., and

Harold Burns is a resident of

‘South Bend.

High school principal Alva

Stout resides in West Palm

Beach, Fla.

Coach Noble W. Neff is

deceased as are players Roy
Sechler and Eldon Miller.

Good Luck Warriors! Back The Warriors Compliments Of

Hickman
Rheam’‘s Cottages

R.1 WarsawPhone 834-2596 North Webste

Movin & Storag
r

Good Luck

Warriors And Lakers awSu
Terry

Syracuse

Good Luck Warriors!

Jack’s Sunoco

Service

— Mr. Scru —

‘
i

Howe&# Tippecano Boat Co.
Bud&

Supe Market
Phone 834-2271

Bod Sho
834-2442 Nort Webster Tippeca Lake 457-3037. Syracuse

[R Hinesle Realt
North Webster

G La Property Coxy’s Gun Sho -

DAIRY
us pecialists Remington And Winchester Guns

piace Bells, emit prose aeecn “Picerdn
QUEEN

Lloyd Stouder 267-8058 .

‘Aaron Hinesley G.R.I. 834-2660
834-2990

Good Luck Go Green Machine Compliments of —

Hall & Marose Agenc
INCORPORATED

INSURANCE — REAL ESTATE

Fire — Casualty — Life

Phone 267-3266

122 W. Market St. Warsaw

Crip
EC

834-2643 eS

North Webster
e

~

Lakeland

Sanitation Service

Rich And Ron Bellman

267-2152

Excavatin » f

Warsaw

ee
J

Good Luck To Both Wawasee Teams

457-4780

y CRAFT COLLAGE
Syracuse

ras r r
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Warriors: A tea to watch
|

By SANDY GERENCSER

The Wawasee Warriors will be

a team to watch in the 65th

sectional basketball tournament.

They, like many teams,
scheduled their toughest games

for the last half of the season.’

This is quite an asset as it

prepares the ball club just prior
to the sectional.

Wawasee head basketball

coach Bob: Heady feels that the

Warriors will be strong because

of the tough schedule. He said

. they have had

a

losing streak, but

have played good basketball. An

inconsistent. offense gave
Wawasee trouble earlier in the

year, but the team has had a goo
shooting percentage in its last

few games.

Coach Heady looks to Warsaw

as about the strongest team in the

sectional. He remarked,
‘Warsaw has really come on in

the last part of the season. It’s

had a good schedule and -will be a

good tourney team; it has a slight
edge.” ‘But; he further stated,
“We could match them (War-

saw) better than any team,
because of our size, etc.» That

‘gives us an edge.”
The Warrior coach commented

on his-team as a whole. “If a

majority of games were won

through desire and a working
attitude, we’d have won more —

we’ve had the desire and ability.
But, things have not fallen into

place at the right times — may-
be this is why our record i§ not

as good as some.” Heady went

further as he said, “We should

have an advantage in tourney

play. A team that gets ready
mentally can make up for its

shortcomings.’’ He then em-

phasized ‘‘Our record is no in-

- dication of. the abilities of the

boys. We have all the ingrédients
of a good ball club.”

The Warriors do have a fine

team with four returning let-

termen. They are seniors Mark

Smith, Dave Madrick, Tim Yoder

and Chris Paulus.

“Any team that doesn’t fear

Wawasee, or looks&#39; us as one
.

of the favorites in the tourney, is
.

only kidding itself,” said Heady.
The Warrior coach indicated that

if you look at records alone this is
not true, but he doesn’t look at

records. He evaluates the per-
sonnel, final scores and

schedule

~
Bob Heady summed up with,

‘We’re just as capable as any

team. We&# have to wait for the

draw though. The teams getting a

bye will have an advantage by
not playing as many of the tough
teams. The teams are so even in

the tourney, the draw will have a

lot more to do with the outcome.”

Assisting Head on the bench is

Dale Brannock. Terry Frank is

the Warrior trainer. The

superintendent of the Lakeland

Community School Corporation is

Don Arnold. Wawasee’s principal
is Henry Smith and the vice

principal is Donn Kesler. Eldon

Ummel is the athletic director.

W.L. Cutter Chevrol Inc.
“You Lakeland Chevrolet Dealer’

1001 S. Huntington Syracuse

Caprice — Impala — Chevelle

Chevy I! — Camaro — Monza

Monte Carlo — Chevy Trucks

Decoratin
_Becky Doll

* Phone 658-4861

Milford

Turkey Cre
|

Furniture Sho
Casu Furniture

718 South Huntingt Syracuse

From:

MARISE&#

457-2211

GOOD LUC

Ladies Appare
“Fashion Center Of The Lake Area”’

Wawasee Village
Syracuse

a t

Welcome
To The Triton Sectional Tourne

Sha Hardware
Milford

Phone 834-2814

Good Luck

Best Wishes From

Sherwood Forest Lumber
North Webster

Scalp’E Warriors

Metcalf & Payne, Inc.
-

Plumbing, Heating And Air Conditioning

North Webster

Good Luck!

C urls
F Styl Cuts

R.3 Phone 457-2676 - Syracuse

Good Luck!

Barth, Inc.
Milford

|

Good Luck!

Wawasee Motors
“Service Is What We Sell’’

457-3552 Syracuse

Aqu Wells on Servi
{Rexons

Serving

Kosciusko County

Phone: 834-4880

R. N. Webster

Go Warriors!

Kal Island Beac
Restaurant and Lounge

Lake Wawasee Syracuse

LETTERMEN — Four Wawasee high school lettermen are shown as they
talk with coach Robert Heady.

From left are Mark Smith, Chris Paulus, Coach Heady, Dave Madrick and

_

Tim Yoder.
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supported the Wawasee Warriors.

The Warrior is emblematic of Chief Wawasee as he

led his tribe years ago.

WARRIOR AND SQUAW — A Warrior and his

squaw are shown at a recent basketball game as they

ame

CHEERING FOR WAWASEE — Th pep band under the direction of David

Blackwell is shown along with Warrior fans during a recent Warrior game.

The band is on hand at home games to add its support to the team.

SOCK’S MARINE &

PIER SHOP
East Side Of Webster Lake

Phone 834-2894

North Webster

Good Luck!

Ye Olde

Tackle Box

Phone 834-2011 North Webster

cCaJ r
e ta 2

e

Construction g Motor Service
457-2007 Syra cuse j

a

Phone 458-4774

We Service Automotive Air eae

Duncan

Good Luck Team

GRIME’S BAIT

& TACKLE SHOP

834-4149

Box 44 North Webster

Miner’s

6 and 15 Marathon

658-4385 = Milford

Go Warriors

Farm Bureau Insurance

Car — Home Owners — Life

In The Village Syracuse

—/ Go

Warriors!

Fx oMilford Advertising
’ w Specialt Co.

D. G. “Bud” Seely

WARRIOR COACHES —

Coach Robert Heady, on the

right, is shown with assistant

coach Dale Brannock, just
prior toa Warrior basketball

game.
Heady is in his second

year as coach of the

Warriors.



These five pretty girls will be participating in the section tournament this

year for the first time as they cheer for their Wawasee Prep team.

They may be outnumbered since the total enrollment of the school is only 138

but they have the spirit all the same.

Ne
Shown from left are Connie Brown of Kalamazoo, Mich.; Michelle

—Kleinricher of Fort Wayne; Diane Niezgodski of South Bend; Lita Hershberger of

- Fort Wayne; and Kyle Brown of Muncie.

ls Wawasee Prep school

a ‘sleeper’ in sectional?
Fans of this year’s sectional

basketball tournament, to be

played in the big Triton high
school gym, will see a new bunch

of boys in action.

The team will be Wawasee

Preparatory school’s eager five.

Wawasee Prep is located on the

shores of

.

beautiful

-

Lake

Wawasee and is fielding an

THSAA sectional team for the

first time.

Until this year, Wawasee Prep
has been an associate member of

the Indiana High School Athletic

Association, and as such not

eligible to participate in state

tournament competition.
In an Indiana Supreme Court

ruling in the spring of 1974, the

court knocked down an IHSAA

ruling against associate member

teams participating. in a state

play-off.
What Are The Chances?

What are the chances of

Wawasee Prep being. a dark

horse in this year’s sectional

tourney?
Not much, according to their

coach, Rex Yentes, now in his

seventh season as the team’s

mentor. He put it this way:

“We&#3 probably be somewhere

down to the bottom of the list.”

In spite of this low key ap-

praisal of his team, there are

others who consider Wawasee

Prep a ‘‘sleeper.”” And for what

reason?
- Perhaps the best reason is the

size of their starting five. Look at

this height: Chris Davis stands

62”, Allen Nimms is 6’3’’,
Michael W. Ingram 6’1”, Brian

Welch 6’3”, and Matt Pain 6’5’’.

In all, Wawasee Prep has only
120 boys in their enrollment, and

from this they must muster a

team. The school has only 18 girls
and five of these make up their

winsome cheerleaders.

Coach Yentes says, ‘‘Any girl
who wanted to be a cheerleader

could probably make it at

Wawasee Prep.”
Yentes is backed up by Brother

Robert Mandernahc as assistant

coach.
In appraising their team, both

coaches are quick to state their

team does not have the tough
schedule most teams in the

sectional have.
i

.
Thetall Prep team was runner-

up in the November 19-23 Midland

Conference’ tournament,

defeating Kewanna, Bethany

Christian, but losing to Marion

Bennett in the finals, 68 to 49.

In other wins, they defeated

Bethany Christian (59-52),
.White’s Institute (52-51) Howe

Military (52-42), Central Noble

(51-49), Fremont (46-44),
Kewanna (56-48), Pennville (70-

44), Howe Military (54-25),
Marion Bennett (50-47).

They suffered defeats at the

hands of Westview (60-56),

Fremont (61-60), Bryant (57-49),

Bryant (71-57), River Valley (59-

35),

At this writing they have

games scheduled with Culver

Military, Huntington Catholic

and Fort Wayne’s Luers, before

the close of the season.

Wawasee Prep is not destined

to be the shining star in this

year’s state high school

basketball tournament, in our

opinion, but we’d also advise fans

and opponent teams in the Triton

sectional not to count them out

too early, either.

o&gt;)

COMPLIME OF

W & W Truck Sales

Incorporated
US 30 West Bypass Warsaw

Star Dust Lodg
Gift Sho

Daily Open April 15, 10 A.M.-6 P.M.

Sundays — After Church

Hwy. 13 South, Across From Golf Course

457-3536 Syracuse

Ruch Service

Mobile Products

Complete Automotive
Electrical Service

Phone 658-4313 Milford

Gulliver&# Top Of
Th Stairs

Travel Booksellers
i If

we

don’t ha what.Servi you
rs iaai fo Se

U stairs try to get it.

Pickwick Square Syracuse

Good Luck Warrior & Laker

Home Securit Service

457-2574 Syracuse

Liquo Locker, Inc.

748 S. Huntington St.

Syracuse, Ind.

457-3041

Good Luck Teams

Kosko Printers

Milford
658-4180

Good Luck Warriors & Lakers

Sea Nymp Mfg. Co.

Syracuse

Good Luck

Warriors & Lakers

sa

teleFlorist
Perret

The Iv Hut
Phone 457-3833

Wawasee Village — Syracuse

Barbara StackRuth Sellers

Good Luck!

Trudy’s Beauty Salon

Operators Trudy & Shirley

OK Sales
Mercury Motors

Mid American Boats

In The Village

Ph. 457-3929 Syracuse
Ph. 834-4206 North Webster

658-4471 Milford 457-2515 Syracuse

e 9 e

Palace Wick’s Marina
of Larson & Cameo Boats

Riviera Cruiser Pontoons

Sweets Mercury Motors — Shoreline Trailers
North Shore — Big Barbee Lake

R.1 Phone 834-452 Leesburg

iach



Go Warriors -

We&#39 With You Warrior
:

;

ef

Custom Concrete BREND BEAUTY BREAK ae

. & Phone 834-4300 North Webster

arris 0 ns OPERATORS

Brenda Kuhn, Sandy Lung,

834-4800 North Webster

_

.

Sally Brown and Jill Baker

The four pretty girls
shown to the left lead

cheers at each game for

the Wawasee Warrior

varsity basketball team.

They are dressed in

striking green uniforms

with big block gold W’s.

Shown in front_is. Peg—
Beer.

:

Angie Mock is o the left

and Barb Yoder on the

right with Deb Miniear. at .

the top of the formation.

A YOUNG FAN — Vicki

Holderread, five, daughter
of the Tom Holderreads of

Milford is shown cheering
for the Warriors.

Vicki is even dressed in

green and white showing
her full support is for

Wawasee.

3

| Good L Warri db

AUGSBURGER’S ~~ eOe -

Milfo — North Webst — Syracuse warn st

Good Luck Warriors!

Wawasee Marina, Inc.
Larry Griffith

R.2 Phone 856-2286 Syracuse

First Nation
Bank

MILFORD BRANCH

Good Luck Warriors!

Paulus

Well Drilling
Plastic Wells Are Better

Softeners, Pumps — All Kinds

Plastic Pipe, Trash Compactors
Water Heaters, Etc.

febasicitisasine

Phone 834-2141 North Webster - Warriors In Action!
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basketball team are shown above.

In the front row are Sam Timmons and Tim Brown,

managers; Dan Smith, Barry Kline, Steve Harris, Steve

MEET THE TIGER — Members of the Warsaw Tige

REAM STECKBECK

Paint Compan
Paint-Wallpaper-Art Supplie

314 E Market St. - 267-3690 - Warsaw

Phone 269-1535

Rip ’em up,

Tear ’em up,

Give ’em fan

Azar’s Big Boy)

Tigers.

Buffalo & Jefferson
Warsaw

manager.

Parrish, Steve Reed, Rocky Goshert an Roy Slaymaker,

In back are coach Ike Tallman, John Sands, John Clay, Don

Bettinger, Tony Staley, Gordy Clemens, Rob Staley, Jim
Howard, Tom Miller and Assistant coach Tom Sittler.

Warsaw wants sectional win
.When asked what he thought

about this year’s sectional

tournament Warsaw high school

basketball coach Dwight “Ike”

Tallman said, ‘‘We feel it will be

a good tourney again this year. It

will be packed with excitement.”

Warsaw, with Tallman in his

fourth year, has five seniors

leading the team. Four are let-

termen.

Th seniors are Barry Kline, a

5°11” guard; Rocky Goshert, a

60” guard; Rob Staley, a for-

ward and center who stands 6’3”’;
John Sands, a 61” forward; and

John Clay, at 6&#3 who plays
guard and forward.

Tallman doesn’t think the move

back to the Triton gym will make

a difference. He says, ‘They
have a nice gym. I think it will be

a goo tourney. The kids play as

well in most any gym today.”’

Who won the section

Following is a list of sectional tournament winners

from 1921 thru,1974.

Year Champs 1949 Syracuse
1921 Syracuse 1950 Columbia City
1922 Atwood 1951 Warsaw

1923 Warsaw 1952 Warsaw

1924 Warsaw 1953 North Webster

1925 Milford 1954 Mentone

1926 Syracuse 1955 Warsaw

1927 Syracuse 1956 Warsaw

1928 Pierceton 1957 Pierceton

1929 Milford 1958 Etna Green

1930 Milford 1959 Columbia City
1931 Mentone 1960 Columbia City
1932 Etna Green 1961 Columbia City
1933 Beaver Dam 1962 Mentone

1934 Beaver Dam 1963 Columbia City
1935 Mentone 1964- Columbia City
1936 Warsaw 1965 Warsaw

1937 Warsaw 1966 Warsaw

1939 Mentone 1967 Warsaw

1940 Mentone 1968 Akron

1941 Pierceton 1969 Warsaw

1942 Warsaw 1970 Warsaw

1943 Warsaw 1971 Rochester

1944 Warsaw 1972 Rochester

1945 Syracuse 1973 Warsaw

1946 Milford 1974 Akron

1947 Silver Lake 1975

1948 Milford

Warsaw also has height in

juniors with Gordie Clem a

center, standing 6’6”. Tony
Staley also plays center and

stands 6’3’’. Jim Howard and Don

Bettinger, both forwards, stand

62” while forward Tom Miller

stands 6’1’’, Other juniors on the

team are Steve Parrish, a 5’8”

guard; Steve Harris, a 5’7”

guard; and Dan Smith, a 5’11”

center.
.

Steve Reed at 6’1” and a guard
is the team’s only sophomore.

Grag Equipmen Co.

international Harvest Dealer

Rd. 15 South Warsaw

ABC Travel, Inc.
Complete Travel Service

Phone 269-1415

2519 East Center Street Warsaw
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Barry Kline.

RETURNING LETTERMEN — Three Warsaw high school lettermen:

are shown above. All are seniors. From left are Rob Staley, Rocky Goshert and

Zm2amasmr

Tipp Golf Mor

Lake

Tippecan

Good Luck Warsaw Tiger

KELLE TILE & FLOO COVERIN

See Us At Our New Location

108 West Market Street

The Town Shop
‘Your Friendly Family Store’

Phone 453-3584 Leesburg Phone 267-6761 Warsaw
Leesburg

HER IT 1S!!!
We will hel you to not

overpay Uncle Sam!!

WE HAVE TIME FOR YOU

Economic Service

5 & up

Wort Ta Servic
Lakeview Shopping Center

2205 E. Winona Ave., Winona Lake

Call Today — 267-4687

How many times have you

wished a

would

flash from heaven and show

you how to correctly file

your Form 1040?

Good Luck —————

—Warsaw Tigers
ao

6

Union Tool Corp
“S Road 15 North Warsaw

W
WALMER SUPPLY INC.

BOGGS INDUSTRIAL PARK

WARSAW, IN

267-3693

Faye’ Beauty Salon

R.2 Phone 453-4737 a oe ae
O aim CONDITIONING

Leesburg

Good Luck Team It&# Tourney Time Again!

VE
Lda

E WINON AVE.

ees
LAKEVIE SHOPPING CENTE WARSAW

DIAL 269-1272

KENNY & BETTY DRUDGE OWNERS

Lakes Village Shoppin Center

U 30 East Warsaw
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TIGER COACHES — The two men pictured on this

page are at the hea of the Tiger basketball team.

On the left is assistant coach Tom Sittler. On the

right is head coach Ike Tallman.

TIGER COACHES AT WORK

Good Luck!

Tigers
2124 E. Winona Ave.

Rogers’ TV Sales &a Service
Lakeview Shopping Center, Warsaw

GOOD LUCK TEAM

Humpty Dumpty Grill

Where The Grub Is Great

Warsa

Compliments Of

‘Dick’s Shell Service
Gas — Oil — Batteries — Tires

Ph. 453-4111 Leesburg

IVER Good Luck Tiger

PUR STEAK CORRAL

@ LAKEVIEW SHOPPING CENT
2122 E WINONA AVE.

WARSAW

HOURS: Mon.-Thurs. 6 A.M. -8 P.M.

Fri. & Sat.6 A.M. -9 P.M.

Sunday 6 A.M. -3 P.M.c

Hip! Hip! Hoorah!

PRESCRIPTIONS

Brenna
DRUG STOR

Warsaw110 E. Market Phone 267-6911‘BREAKFAST SERVED 6-11 A.M. DAILY

FALVEY
The Store For Men And Boys

113 E Center Street Downtown Warsaw

Good Luck Boys

SERVICE LIQUOR STORE

102 S. Lake Street Warsaw

May The Best Team Win!

See Us For Our Swim Pools

Warsaw Masonry Suppl
412 East Pope Dial 267-2825 ‘Warsaw

Warsaw Termite Control

Pest Control An Complet Tree Service

R. 3-Rd. 27 Phone 267-2915 Warsaw

Good Luck Tigers!

Hand Industries
INCORPORATED

Road 15N Wars



Rocket TV & Appliance
Your RCA Television and

Whirlpool Appliance Dealer

Compliments Of

PRAIRIE-VIEW
RES HOME

300 East Prairie Warsaw

GOOD LUCK!
From

MARISE&#

Ladies Appar
“Fashion Center Of The Lake Area”

Lakes Village Shopping Center

267-2052 Warsaw

Let’s All Remember

Good Sportsmans

RE N7
COMPLET SERVIC

Warsa inp
phon 267-7976

Tiger

in

action

Complim Of

Ha & Marose

Agency
INCORPORATED

INSURANCE — REA ESTATE

Fire — Casualty — Life

Phone 267-3266

122 W. Market St. Warsaw

Good Luck

Walter Dru Co.
Downtown Center Street

WARSAW, INDIANA

(Free Parking For Our

Prescription Customers)

Daily 9-5:30 — Friday 9-8:30 — Closed Sundays

SEW
LAKEVIEW SHOPPING CENTER

EAST WINONA AVE., WARSAW

Kosciusko County

Onac RURAL ELECTRIC MEMBERSHIP CORPORATION

-——
Phone: —

267-6331
523 S. Buffalo Warsaw

Winona Ave.

Good Luck Tigers!

Executive Office

Machines, Inc.

Lakeview Shoppin Center

Warsaw

ELSER

—

== CARPET Insulation

May The Rest Team Win!

Shop... Monday - Friday 9-5

Saturday 9-5

2507 E. Center St.

And Save $$
267-4693 Warsaw



CHEERING FOR THE

TIGERS — All these

people were captured by a

Mail-Journal photogra-
phe at a recent basketball

game as they cheered

their Warsaw Tigers on to

victory.
Caught in the camera’s

lens were high school

principal Clayton’ Smith

and athletic director
Darrel Boling as_ they.

expressed approval of a

Tiger play.
The high school girls in

their orange and black and

white outfits make a

colorful’ section as they
cheer their team.

And, in the other photo
team members watch the

game as five-year-old
Sherri Jones, daughter of

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Jones of

1906 road 225W, Warsaw,

cheers her favorite team.

Silveus & Bradwa Oil Co.

Distributor

&lt

Sun
SV

Stations At —

Warsaw, North Webster

Syracuse
Phone:

Ben’s 269-9022

834-4298 457-3935

North Webster Syracuse

Warsaw — 267-6666

Jean’s Beauty Salon
R.6 Phone 453-4767 Warsaw

9

DEPENDABLE DRUG STORES

Lakes Village Shopping Center: — Warsaw

Tinke
Oil Comp

SERVIC

Phone 267-8316

R.5, Rd 30 West Warsaw

Good Luck

»

Tigers
Good Luck! Compliments Of

. Kline’s

Han On Folks!
Kerlin

meine

Motors Department Store

Aull House Silver Lake
Kline’s World

Warsaw DOWNTOWN WARSAW

J
Good Luck!

compliments Ofm
| AUTOMOTIVE

—

GOOD LUCK!

Home Furniture Mart

Road 15 North

Phone 267-7241 Warsaw

SERVICE CENTER
267-2197

601 East Winona Ave. Warsaw

fHo’s Restaurant
Cantonese & American Food

Carry Out Service

Phone 269-9658

Open Daily 6 a.m.-9 p.m.

820 E. Winona Ave. Warsaw

Closed Sunday

Jagger Hardware

& Furniture

Bill, Evelyn and Larry Jagger~

Phone 352-2453 Silver Lake



Tom Welch’s

A New Concep In Mobile

Home Porchettes

Keeps Dirt Out Of Home

Easy To Assemble

Midwest Enterpris
of Warsaw, Inc.

Rd. 15N At 400N 267-2427 -

Cumberland Hardware

123 W. Center Warsaw

Good Luck!

Fitch&#3
eee 116 S. Buffalo St. — Warsaw

Good Luck!
—

NICK’S AND JOE’S

Sylvania Television And Stereo

Records And Tapes

Record Players

Tape Players

SONY PRODUCTS

206 S. Buffalo Warsaw

(

Er
BIG FOUR CHAMPS — Shown above is the 1934-35 Warsaw

high school basketball team that wo the Big Four cham-

pionship.
Shown in front are J. Widaman, C. Bolinger, R.

William Braddock and.L. Bodkins.

In bac are W Bash, J. Turner, E. Fisher, B. Light and C.

. Jonas, Dobbins.

MAY THE BEST TE WIN

P.N. Hirsch Compan
Lakes Village Shopping Center

267-4897 Warsaw

Good Luck!

AUTO (CLEAN-O-MATIC

CAR WASH

320 North Detroit St. Warsaw

Good Luck, Tigers!

Hendrickson’s Hair Haven

Beauty Salo
.Lakeview Shopping Center

2110 Winona Ave.

: 269-23
:

Warsaw

|

Corner Of 3005 & 15S

Good Luck Tigers!

Weed & Sons

Septi Tank Cleaners
267-6627 Warsaw

We’re With You Team

Kralis Brothe Foods

Mentone

GOOD LUCK TEAM

FITZPATRICK

PAINT MFG. CO., Inc.

Dependable Products Since 1909

513-17 W. Market St.

Warsaw, Indiana

Phone 267-8641

Compliments Of
Warsaw Cleaners & Laundr Co.

The Buffalo Street Cleaners

Phone 267-5233 Warsaw

COMPLIMENTS OF

W & W Truck Sales
Incorporated

US 30 West Bypass Warsaw

Coronado TV’s & Appliances
Furniture — Hardware — Tools

Tires — Batteries — Mowers

Sporting Goods

Service On Everything
Free Delivery

Cae
Gamble
Of Warsaw

114-116 E. Market Ph. 267-6451



It’s”

‘Home Improvement Time

heer Lak City Builders

THE ON! : Rd.15 North 267-6107 Warsaw

Members of the Warsaw

high school cheerleading Fahl Real Estate
squad are shown above as

they form a giant design 7

during a basketball game. Fahl Mobile Homes
They are stunning in their

orange and black

uniforms.

caso aman
Gein

Sie ere: (ee ane

City, Farm and Lake Property
- From top are Molly

-Hyde, Sally Howard,

Kathy Sells. and Terry

Kralis. Diana Kachlik is on

the left and Kathy Miller is

- on the right.

Complet Rea Estate Service

3 Miles North On SR 15

eee

a S ipensaate
oe ka

Seana SiS Se

Phone 267-2704 Warsaw

W Bank On

A

Victory

People
State Bank

“The Friendly Bank”

Leesburg

PAUL’S JEWELRY
Watch & Jewelry Repairing

Remounting & Diamond Setting
Engraving

.

.
-

Complete Line Of Bulova Watches

f

.

And Fine Jewelry

111 W. Market Warsaw

—

= COMPLIM C Dy Agency
HALL

j
W

uae

——

“ete——

True Value Hardware

Wholesale Electri Real Estate & Insurance
-

*

WiciarOuntewarin

. a /
;

Paint — Wallpaper — Gobel Hummels

a St. Rd. 15 South. Warsaw

|

Phone 453-3208 Leesburg Phone 267-5579 Warsaw

Good Luck!

FRESH FLOWERSLak Tippecano Sidin Co., Inc.

Home Improvement

At Prices You Can Afford
Just Phone:

269-2450

W Deliver

We Cover Everythin Lakeview Shopping Center

East Winona Ave.

Warsaw, Ind. 46580

R. 2 Box 129 Phone: 453-3470 Leesbur
\

x
eo 600 c TIGERS

:
It’s Tourney Time Again!

Farmers’ Mutual
= Relief Association Peng Poi

— Dépenda Insurance Since 1878 —

Fire-Extended Coverage — Theft :

.

;

Vandalism — Water Damag Etc. No.5 North Detroit

118 W. Marke Phone 267-8841 Warsaw

No. 2 East Center

Warsaw. -
.
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TRITON HIG H SCHOOL — THE SECTIONAL SITE

Triton high school is 1975
sectional tournament site

THE INDIANA High School Athletic
association moved the 1975 sectional tour-

nament back to Triton high school’s gym in

what seems to be a confirmation to many that
as long as both Warsaw and Triton apply for

the tournament the IHSAA will alternate them

as sectional hosts. Warsaw was host for the

1974 tournament.

Triton first served as host to the area sec-

Schools participati ‘in the tournament are

ROCHESTER, TIPPECANOE VALLEY (the
name chosen for the new consolidated high

school of Akron and Mentone), WARSAW,
WAWASEE and WAWASEE PREP (a

Catholic preparatory school located on the

shores of Lake Wawasee which has entered

full IHSAA membership this year and will be

participating in its first IHSAA tournament).

tional in 1971 and was tournament host again
in 1973..

. .Triton’s gym seats 3,474 persons. Warsaw’s

gym seats 3,409. Both offer excellent facilities.

The gym is located on the east edge of the

town of Bourbon in Marshall county with the

school serving the junior and senior high
school students from Bourbon, Etna Green

and Tippecanoe.

Crawfordsvil was

first state champio

the

Remember

the 1974

sectional?
Remember the 1974 sectional?

Who won?

If you are from the Tippecanoe
Valley School Corporation you

can answer it quick. Others

might need to stop and think.

In their last year as a high
school the Akron Flyers took the

tourney championship by up-

setting favored Rochester 91-89.

They were defeated by Elkhart

Memorial in the regional the next

week.

The Flyers entered the 1974

sectional tournament with a 10-10

season record. However, season

records are always thrown out

the window at tournament time

and Akron defeated Triton, who

had defeated the Flyers twice in

the regular season, in the opening

game 61-52. Then the Flyers
upset a good Warsaw squad in

semi-final action 55-53 to end up
in the championship game.

The boys from Akron will be

out to take the championship
trophy home this year to Tip-
pecance Valley and with the help

of their teammates from Men-

tone they may just do that as the

first team from the new Tip-
pecanoe Valley high school has

been impressing many this

season!

The first state tournament was

held in 1911 with Crawfordsville

defeating Lebanon 24-17.

Lebanon seemed to be the

powerhouse of early Indiana

basketball as the school won

championships in 1912 1917 and

1918. The school was also runner-

up in 1943, losing to Fort Wayne
Central in a close 45-40 battle.

Muncie and Muncie Central

have a total of five victories

between them with Muncie being
the state champs in 1928 and 1931

and Muncie Central winning the

crown in 1951-52 and 1963.

The list of state champs over

the past 63 years follows:

Year Champion
1911 Crawfordsville

1912 Lebanon

191 Wingate
1914 Wingate
1915 Thorntown

1916 Lafayette
1917 Lebanon

1918 Lebanon

1919 Bloomington
1920 Franklin

1921 Franklin

1922 Franklin

192 Vincennes

1924 Martinsville

1925 Frankfort

1926 Marion

1927 Martinsville

1928 Muncie

1929 Frankfort

1930 Washington
1931 Muncie

1932 New Castle

1933 Martinsville

1934 Logansport

w

.

1974 Northrup (Fort Wayne)

1935 Anderson

i936 Frankfort

1937 Anderson

1938 South Side (Fort Wayne)
1939 Frankfort

1940 Tech (Hammond)

1941 Washington
1942 Washington
1943 Central (Fort Wayne)
1944 Bosse (Evansville)
1945 Bosse (Evansville)
1946 Anderson

1947 Shelbyville
1948 Jeff (Lafayette)
1949 Jasper
1950 Madison

1951 Central (Muncie)

1952 Central (Muncie)

1953 Central (South Bend)

1954 Milan

1955 Attucks (Indy)
1956 Attucks (Indy)
1957 Central (South Bend)

1958 South Side (Fort Wayne)
1959 Attucks (Indy)
1960 Washington (E. Chicago)
1961 Kokomo

1962 Bosse (Evansville)

1963 Central (Muncie)

1964 Jeff (Lafayette)

1965 Washington (Indy)
1966 Michigan City
1967 Evansville North

1968 Gary Roosevelt

1969 Washington (Indy)
1970 Roosevelt (E. Chicago)
1971 East Chicago

Washington
1972 Connersville

1973 New Albany

1975

It doesn’t seem possible but it is

THAT time again.
Time for Hoosier Hysteria to reach

its peak as sectional tournaments get
underway all over the staté of Indiana.

Fans will gather at the Triton gym

February 26 and 28 to cheer for ‘the

Zebras, Vikings, Trojans, Tigers,
Warriors or. Lakers and on Saturday,

March 1, for the team of their choice in

the championship game.
This special issue, our sixth sec-

tional supplement, is dedicated to those

who make Hoosier Hysteria what it is —

the players, coaches, managers,

trainers, cheerleaders, teachers,

students, parents and fans of the par-

ticipating high schools.

We are proud of this supplement
and we are proud of the six schools

participating in the sectional —

Rochester, Tippecanoe Valley, Triton,
Warsaw, Wawasee and Wawasee Prep.

Without the cooperation of the

schools and the merchants and business

people of the area towns it would be

impossible to print such a section.

The supplement has been included

in The Mail-Journal and the Akron-

Mentone News and has been given to the

high school students of the participating
schools.

Let us have your comments on this

supplement. If you have an idea or an

old photo of an area team that we can

borrow we would appreciate hearing
from you. Please address your letters to

The Akron-Mentone News at box 277

Akron, Ind., 46810 or box 427 Mentone,
Ind. 46539 or the The Mail-Journal at box

188 Milford, Ind. 46542 or box 8

Syracuse, Ind. 46567.
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COMBINING THE AKRON NEWS AND THE MENTONE NEWS

1975Thursday, February 27,

Singl Copy Price 15¢

Volume 85, No. 9

WHILE ALL EYES are on the tourney this week, basketball is not the ex-

clusive domain of the male sex,

basketball team will attest.

they are,Triton game, back row, from left:

as these members of the Viking girls
Pausing at half-time of Thursday night’s

Mary Dorsey, Charlotte

Strong, Sandra Good, Duretta Wirick, Jeni Bickel, Cathy Welch and Joyce
Harmon, teacher-coach. Front row: Cindy Pratt, Sheila Shewman, Kathy

Haney, Charlene Bose, Patty Blankenship.

e s
. es e

Tax clinic set for tornado victims.

The FultonCo. Disast- 7. The amount of in- contributions; interest

er Assistance Council
has announced a free. tax

clinic for Fulton Co.

April 3 tornado victims

who need help with fil-

ing their income tax

forms or who have ques-
tions concerning their

income tax, The clinic

will be in the city
council chambers of the

Rochester City Hall from

9 a.m, to5 p.m. on Mar.

14 and 15.
=

In order for a proper
job of helping the vic-

tims prepare their tax

returns, it will be nec-

essary for the taxpayer
to show proof of loss

to personal and real

property as a result of

the tornado,
Each taxpayer should

be prepared to show:

1. The nature of the

casualty and when it oc-

cured.
2. That the loss was

the direct result of the

casualty.
3. That

was the

property.
4, The

the

owner

taxpayer
of the

cost or other

basis of the property
evidence by purchase
contract, deed, etc.

(improvements should be

supported by checks, re=

ceipts, etc.)
5, Depreciation taken,

if any.
6, Value before

after the casualty.
and

surance or other compen-
sation received or re-

coverable, including the

value of repairs, res-

toration, and cleanup
provided without cost

by disaster relief agen-

cles,

In addition, a taxpay-
er may itemize such de-

ductions as medical and

dental expenses; taxes;

deductions; child care

and disabled dependent
care, alimony and oth-

ers. Those taxpayers
who elect to itemize

should have with them

evidence of such deduc-

tion in the form of can-

celled checks, receipts,
etc.

Cont. on back page

i Bowen
a

18 ‘one
or.

AKT OTL, Ind
e

Plans have been com-

pleted for the 57th an-

nual convention of the

Fulton Co. Federation

of Clubs at the Akron

United Methodist Church

on March 3.
Coffee and rolls will

be served in the church

annex from 9:30 until

10 a.m. Registration
will be at the same time.

Mrs. Earl Kuhn, county
president, wilt-preside

at the 10 a.m. meting.
The morning session will

include reports from the

county clubs and de-

partment chairmen as

well as the report of

the county president.
The Fulton Co. Club-

woman of the Year will
be chosen and given a

certificate for her. out-

standing service in the

community. -

Sept.
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Count convention at Akron

Mrs. Harris

Featured speaker of

the morning session will

be Mrs. Conda Martin,
Cont. on back page

AES team to headline of game
The Akron Exchange

State Bank independent
team will meet a still

unannounced Fulton Co.

team in the main event

of the March Akron

Chamber of Commerce an-

nual basketball game.

Play will begin at 6

p.m. with members of the

Akron third, fourth and

fifth grades vying for

class championships.
Members of these class-

Franklin
Change Noted,

Don Smalley, Franklin

township trustee, has

notified township resi-

dents that he will not

call house to house for

assessing this year. He

will send cards to each

family as to the time

and date they may see

him.

Elmo Lincoln films to be shown at RB
Elmo Lincoln, the mov-

ies!-first Tarzan, will
return to the screen in

his native Rochester
this summer when one of

his films is shown dur-

ing the Round Barn Fes-

tival. The .decision to

show the film came dur-

ing a recent Fulton Co,
Historical Society.meet-

ing.

FCHS president Shir-

ley Willard noted that

former Times Theater

projectionist Robert

Walters has a large col-

lection of Lincoln mem-

orabilia and that he is

writing an article for

inclusion in Fulton Co,

Folks, Vol. 2.

During the meeting,
Mary Ann Lybarger was

elected treasurer to re-

place Ruth Richardson
who has served in that

capacity for the past
ten years.

Mrs. Willard reported
volunteers are needed

to’ index old newspapers
of Fulton Co. so that

they can be microfilmed.
Tips to the people

writing histories for
Fulton Ca. Folks Vol. 2

Mauz To Address
Rochester Grou

Thames Mauzy, a mem-

ber of the Indiana House

of Representatives, will

be the guest speaker at

Friday morning&#3 Roches-

ter Chamber of Commerce

sponsored legislative
discussion group at Mag-

gie&#3 restaurant, Roch-

ester. Admission to the

meeting, which will be

from 8 to 9 awm., is

free. The public is in-

vited to attend and to

participate in a ques-
tion and answer session,

were given byMrs. Will-

ard and copies of in-

structions written by
Deb Rose for interview-

ing people when writing
a family history were

distributed. Addition-

al copies are available

upon request,
Mrs. Willard gave a

brief review of a book

written by Gene DeWeese,
a former Woodrow stu-

dent who collaborates
with a cousin to write

Man From U.N.C.L.E.
books under the name of

Thomas Stratton, The

setting of &quot; Mind

Twisters Affair&#39;& pub-
lished in 1967 was Ind-

iana. Towns named were

Midford, Hunterton, East

Manchester, Bippus and

Beaver Dam. One of the

highlights took place
at the Muck Crop Festi-

val at Beaver Dam and

Cont. on back page

es will also compete for
basketballs and charms.
All proceeds from the

game will be used to de-

fray the costof the 4th
of July celebration in

Akron,

Mentone Lions
sell sausage

Members of the Mentone

Lions Club are again
taking orders for whole

hog sausage. Details

for purchasing it can

be found in their ad-

vertisement this week,
All proceeds will be us-

ed to purchase addition-

al shelving for the Bell

Memorial Public Library.

Rochester Blood

Visit March 14
The next visit to Ful-

ton County by the Red

Cross Bloodmobile will

be Friday,..March 14,
from ll a,m, until 5 p.

m, at Rochester Commun-

ity High School.

Henry township&#3 quo-
ta is 21 pints and New-

castle&#39;s is six,
Persons who gave at

the last blood bank are

eligible to give again,
according to Jim Zimmer-

man, county chairman,
He said the next col-

lection day will be Aug-
ust 8,

Tavern owner

fined
Nila Fawcett, No. Man-

chester, proprietor of
the Green Light, Inc.,
Akron, was fined $39
for permitting a minor
to enter a tavern in

recent Akron Justice
of the Peace court ac-

tion, Also fined was

Cont. on page 2



The NEWS welcomes letters for

publication but prefers that they be

kept under 200 words. The letters
need not express the views of this

Paper; however, they should not be

libelous or in poor taste. Anonymous
letters will not be published. The

name of the writer must appear with

his letter.

Dear Editor:
A map of one-room

schools is being made

for the Fulton County
Historical Society mu-

seum by Carolyn Steph-
ens. She got the lo-

cations from 1876, 1883

and 1907 atlases, but

numbers and not names

of the schools were giv-
ens-We have not been

able to find the names

of a few schools. Can

anyone help us identify
them? :

Henry Township: Three

are unidentified.
was on northeast corner

of IN 14 and 700E about
half mile east of Ath-

ens, built 1876-83, An-

other was on north side

of 250S a quarter mile

west of 800E near Sugar
Grove, built before 1876,
closed by 1883. The

third was on northwest:

corner of 250S and 1275E
about a mile south of

IN 14 southeast of Ak-

ron, built before 1876,
closed by 1883,

Newcastle: Two are

still unidentified. One

was on south side of

550N half mile west of

Fulton-Kosciusko county
line, built before 1876,
closed between 1883-

1907. The other was on

southeast corner of 400N

and’ 800E a mile west of
Fulton - Kosciusko line,
built before 1876,
closed 1883. and 1907.

Please notify me or

Velma Bright if you can

name, these schools,
The reprints of the

1883 atlas have not ar-

rived yet but should

come soon. They may
Still be ordered for $12

plus $1 for mailing.
Shirley Willard, Pres.
Fulton Co. Hist. Soc.

The God
we worshi

doesn’t ask us

to hel
one another.

He
demands it.

Start treating
your brothers

and sisters

like brothers

and sisters.

One -

To The Editor:

“CHILDREN AROUND MAIN

STREET&q
A little girl came up

to me and said, &quot;R

Phillips, I wanted to be

a Doctor, but didn&#39
have the patience&qu
Also, she said &qu you.
know what a sad Ghost

eats? &quo what?
&quot; Berries&quot;. We do

not have as many child-

ren as we did 5 years

ago for the students of

Ball State University
have taken many of the

apartments and the ch-
ildren come and go. We

still have a few we can-

not reach, One boy
said, &q missed 32 days

of school&quot; One boy was

sent to state school the

second time. He refused

to work and he wants to

fight. We have a few

that have been taught to

hate the Church, It

would be nice if the

Churches and Schools
would have some freedom

to work together, but

they are great children.

Many broken homes, cro-

wded homes. Sometimes
it&#39 hard to get enough
to eat, but we have that

beautiful reaching out

of the Children, I use

all of the money I can

to pay them for little

things they do around
the working of Main St-

reet. They set up for

our Ash Wednesday Break-

fast, for Youth, It was

beautiful. Tonight they
will setup for District

Methodist Men, They run

errands, they clean up,
they pop corn. They
are learning to run a

projector. I take them

to nice affairs, I in-

troduce them to lovely
people. We have long
talks about their future.

I said to one little boy
9 years old. &qu you

want to be President of
the United States? He

said &q I am going to

be a cop&q Then he look-

ed at me with those big
brown eyes, &quot;M I

will be a Preacher.&quot;

Tavern Owner Fined
Cont. from page

David Bowyer, 17, Den-

ver, who was charged
with entering the tav-

ern.

In other recent court

action, the following
persons were fined by
Justice of the

Abraham Caldwell:

Norman Leach, Louis-

ville, Ky., Guy Luttrell
of Peru, Kim Coleman,
Warsaw, Robert McGuire,
Palos Heights, I1l., and

Robert Lowe, each of

whom paid $37 on speed-
ing charges; Keith Hau-

ber, MichiganCity, fin-

ed $42 for speeding
Joseph Baldwin, Peru,

$28 for violation of

muffler law, and Kenneth

Weissert, Tippecanoe,
$28 for disregarding
stop sign.

Peace

They
feed them. One came in

yesterday at 9:00 p.m.
and said, &q haven&#39

eaten since yesterday.&qu
I fixed him two hambur-

gers and milk. He said,
thank you& six times.

Te laugh, they come

wit holes in their

shoes, they are fun. I

am glad for the child-

ren. Most of them call

me Rev. Phillips, some

Pastor. They tell me

if something good comes

their way, and, also,
if something bad. I

love them all, scold if

I need to let them know

ITamexpecting something
out of them, It&#39 fun

it&#39 tears, but who can

have a dozen children
who love you and share

their little life with

you. God ‘loves’ the
Children, Glad a I,

Garrett H. Phillips

cry, they talk, I

Seniors Visit State Capitol
By Anne Leininger

The annual senior trip
to the state capitol in

Indianapolis was taken

February 19, Approxi-
mately 85 seniors went,

alongwith two sponsors,
Mrs. Graham and Mr. Ig-
ney.

Our first stop was at

Lafayette Square for

lunch and a brief shop-
ping spree.

Next, we proceeded
downtown to the Capitol
building. Our guide

gave us an introduction
and short history of our

state&#39; government. The
tour consisted of a look

at Gov. Bowen&#39 office
which was most impress-
ive. We visited the
Senate where Senators

Rensberger. and White

spoke to the group about

our present mode of gov-
ernment. Following the

Senate was a peep pre-
view of the House of

Representatives which

was convening in only
ten minutes,

As we filed into the

Supreme Court, a notice-

yable grandeur filled
the faces of students

along with exchanged
looks of pride. The

completion of. the. tour

ended with a

_

stop at

Secretary of State Larry
Conrad&#39 office. Un=

fortunately, he was un-

able to see or speak to

us. However, his per-
sonal secretary did give

us an informative and

interesting presenta-
tion, The tour lasted

almost two hours,
Before heading home,

we all went out to the

500 Speedway Museum. We

were to learn later that

they are planning to

move the museum to the

infield. Inside the mu-

seum, we saw the winning
cars and trophies of

various races dating as

far back as 1911. Some

of the student body took
rides around the 2-mile
track on a mini-tram,

Coming home seemed ev-

en a longer trial than

going down. Everyone
was tired, I&#39;msur yet
all were talking of the

day&# events and the fun

they had,
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Providin Food For A Hungr Wor

Should we have more

food for a hungry world,
or willwe, in fact, end

up with less? With many
lives at stake, includ-

ing our own families,
decisions on which way

to go must be based on

fact and not misleading
or faulty information.

There are hundreds of

millions of people in

the world whose food in-
take is.near starvation

level, but they may nev-

er get more food if we

end up with policies
that cut back of food

production instead. of

increasing it.
A case inpoint is the

idea that we spend too

much food on beef in-

stead of letting it go
directly to people. Less

meat will not necessar-

ily mean more of some-

thing else.
The United Nations

Food and Agricultural
Organization says beef

is a source of high-
quality, assured-quan-

tity protein that helps
provide adequate nutri-

tion, This is as true

for industrialized na-

tions as it is for de-

veloping nations.
It is a fact that

for example, has

every amino acid the

body needs. No single
vegetable, grain or

fruit can provide this

amount and quality.
It is a fact that it

takes three pounds of

grain to produce one

pound of beef and not

eight or more as has

been reported.

GET UP NIGHTS?

BACKACH
Leg pains, smarting may warn of

functional kidney disorders-“Dang-
er Ahead.” FLUSH kidneys, RE-

GULATE passage with gentle BU-

KETS 3-tabs-a-day treatment. Fe™
GOOD again or your 59c back in

12 hours at any drug counter!

NOW at Harris Drugs, Akron...

By Clark 0. Lewis
‘Indiana Farm Bureau, Inc.

It is a fact that 75

percent of all feed con-

sumed by cattle is grass,
forage, and by-products
which are inedible by
humans.

Itisa fact that most

cattle are raised on

land that cannot grow
food for humans,

It is a fact that on-

ly ruminants (animals
with four stomachs) such

as cattle can produce
high quality protein for
humans from this other-\
wise unusable natural

resource.

DINAH MITE

& THOUGHT YOU OUGHT TO KNO
THAT PERFUM WITH THE CHOCO-
LATE MARSHMALLO BASE WORK

WONDERS!

GRASSR
OPINI

ONEONTA, ALA., SOUTH-
ERN DEMOCRAT: &quot; com-

panies say that a ve-

hicle driven no faster
than 50 miles an hour

requires 11 percent less
fuel than when driven

60 miles per hour. It

would be an ironic twist
of fate if highways

should become safer pl-
aces not because drivers
are endeavoring to make
them safe but are try-
ing to save gasoline.

What we need in this

world is more food. That

means more animal pro-
teins as well as more

grain, vegetables and

other foods, The way
to get it is to provide
an incentive to the most

efficient producer of

all times--the American

farmer, Driving many of

them out of business by
calling for less meat

to be consumed will not.
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Chi Was News
60 YEARS AGO

.

The. Misses. Bessie Rella and Nellie Potter,
delegates of the Christian Sunday School, went

to Huntington today to attend the Sunday School
conventionat that place. Others will go Sat-

urday and remain over Sunday.
Miss Edna Coplen returned Wednesday noon to

her home at Mentone. She has been here during
the past week caring for her grandma, Mrs.
Rebekah Shamp, who has been very poorly with

Lagrippe. Edna was relieved by her mamma,

es Ida Coplen, who came to care for her mo-

ther.
The Fred Kreighbaum family moved this week

to the C. H. Halderman farm east of town.

There is a bunch of boys in that family who
are&#39;worth their weight in gold. They take a

lively interest in the things that go to make
them a living.

Ulysses Personette and family moved this week

to his newfarmone half mile north of Germany
station and about sixmiles west of Rochester.

They are handsomely located on a mighty good
farm, and his check for two dollars received
at this office sends his subscription date

well up into 1916,
George Drover and wife of Huntington visited

last Sunday with her brother, Henry M. Harsh,
and family.

_

Mr. Drover is a machinist at

Huntington and the C & E railway company, and

Henry has plenty of evidence that his sister&#39;s

husband is a proficient mechanic, because of

several tools received from him since.

A. A. Kistler has purchased a Saxon auto

with which to run about and to and from his

farm in a hurry.
39 YEARS AGO

Mr. and Mrs, Leo Adams are parents of a sev-

en-pound son, born Saturday night, Feb. 22.
He has been named Donald Lee.

Mr. andMrs. Orville Moore and her mother and

sister returned from a vacation trip to Flor-

ida Wednesday evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Chester Morris and daughter Ar-

lene and Mr. andMrs. Ellis Klein and son were

Sunday afternoon callers at the George Kinder

home.
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Ambridge and Sandra of

No. Manchester spent Sunday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Howard and daughters.
Dr. and Mrs, A. L. Latimer and Mr. and Mrs.

Jay Emahiser spent Sunday afternoon in Peru,

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Landis and son Robert and

Gerald Bucher took Sunday dinner with Dow Lan-

dis and family.
The home of Mrs, Charles Irelanwas the scene

of a lovely bridge party last Thursday evening,
Modena Cox assisted the hostess. Three tables

progressed and prizes went to Mrs. Claude

Billings, Evelyn Showalter, Jane Waechter, and

Mrs. Joe Bolley. .

Bernice Bowen of Bristol spent the week-end

with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Joe Bowen.

25 YEARS AGO

The W.C. Miller hardware, one of the oldest

establishments in Akron, will be sold at auc-

tion beginning March 7, according to an ann-

ouncement from present owner W. K. Miller.

Damage estimated at $1,000 was done to the

REM lines in this county by the recent sleet

storm, according to figures released this week

by Ralph Murray, manager.
Abe Caldwell and Donald left Saturday morn-

ing for New Orleans where they spent the week

attending the Mardi Gras celebration,
The coal situation is getting serious at the

county court house and jail, * Custodian Don

Pyle has announced that less than one week&#3

supply is on hand at present and unless coal

can be delivered soon the fires would be out.

Ed Bucher, manager of the local Farm Center

store, has announced that his store will spon-
sor a school for poultrymen from this commun-

ity on March l,
Mr. and Mrs. Wendell Duzenbury of Rochester

announce the engagement and approaching marr-

iage of their daughter, Barbara Jean, to John

David Hunter, sonof Mr. and Mrs. Clarion Hun-

ter, Silver Lake.

Mrs. Clyde King and daughter Gloria Ann

Klise and daughter Susie left Monday for Flor-

ida on a vacation trip.
Mrs. Charles Wells was hostess to a pink and

blue shower. last Thursday afternoon honoring
her sister, Mrs, Glen Hatfield.

10 YEARS AGO

The 75th anniversary edition of the Akron

News this week includes a special section de-

voted to the past 75 years plus a 1965 birds-

eye view of Akron, Established in 1889 by the

late S. N. Shesler, the News has been owned

by Bernard Clayton, DeWitt Hosman, Garland

Kline, Mr. and Mrs, Claude Billings and is now

owned by Mr. and Mrs. Loren Sheetz.

AKRON

Former Akron resident

Marie Gast Talbot writes

from Helsinki, Finland,
where she now makes her

home, that they have had

a very mild winter.

&quot;Howeve she notes,
the Finns complain they

can&# sleep withno snow

to make ‘it lighter. They
say it is too dark to

sleep.&q She reports
some snow since Christ-

mas but only two in-

stances of zero weather

and then only a day at

a time.

-

She notes De-

cember was dull and that

they had much rain from

mid-July until almost

Christmas, an unusual

circumstance. She finds
the ‘Finns to be indus-

trious and ingenious but

says their language is

difficult to learn, The

wages are poor and she

has been told the taxes

are’ the highest in the
world with living costs

constantly on the in-

crease,

Sunday afternoon cal-

lers at the home of Ruth

Swartzlander were Ina

Hatfield and Mr. and Mrs.

Tom Hatfield and family.
Mr. and Mrs, Cranor

Smith of Rochester were

Sunday evening guests
of Mr, andMrs. Joe Day.

Mr. and Mrs, Raymond
Hoover and David were

Tuesday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Joe

Whittenberger. The oc-

casion honored the Hoov-

er&#3 25th wedding anni-

versary on February 26

and the Whittenbergers&#39
27th anniversary, which
will be March 6,

Joining Mr. and Mrs.

Alan Kindig and Tami and

Greg of Holland, Mich.,
as Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. A. C.

Hammerel, Elkhart, were

Mr. and Mrs, Leon Kin-

dig and Mr. andMrs. Lo-

ren Sheetz, Todd and

Doug. The ladies later

called on former Akron

resident Mary Leininger.

SA oN Hom
INSURANC
alia

Aa.

wt Separior Sorvice ypu)

LARRY R. WRIGHT
Sales Representative

Akron Ph. 893-7012

DID YOU KNOW?

s

Mr. and Mrs.

Engle, Mr. and Mrs. Floyd
Wayne

Kreig, Dorothy Cox and

Trella Bastian of Akron,
Mr. and Mrs. Walter

Kreig, Ft. Wayne; Joann

McGee, Marlene Martin,
Keith, Chris and Renee,
Ossian, attended the

50th wedding anniversary
of Mr. and Mrs. Clair

Read of Mexico.

Mr. and Mrs. Bill
Hatfield and family cal-

led on Ina Hatfield

Sunday evening.

J.€. Rhodes Is

Woman&# Club Speaker
J. C. Rhodes outlined

plans of the Akron Park
Board when he spoke to

members of the Akron Wo-

man&#3 Club at their. Feb-

ruary meeting.
Ruth Moore read devo-

tions, Bernice Bowen

and Rozella Tinkey pre-
sented a piano duet.

Plans were made to

furnish cookies for the

chicken barbecue, good-
ies for Valentine plates
for shut-ins and for a

bake sale.

3 Lucille Doering show-
ed pictures of her trip
to Hawaii.

Hostesses were Evelyn
Meredith, Marie Hand,
Bernice Bowen and Helen

Day.

Connie Henricks

Heads Rainbow

Connie Hendricks was

installed as worthy ad-

visor of the Akron Rain-

bow Assembly at a recent

stated meeting. Also

installed were Debbie
Zimmerman as Faith, Cin-

dy Geller, chaplain, and

Suzanne French, nature.

Fifteen girls and four

adults were present.
Pro-tems were Debbie

Ramsey, Jayne Stinson

and Suzanne French,
Members voted to meet

on the second Monday of

the month instead of the

fourth Monday.
Committee members nam-

ed included Jodee Stin-

son, Debbie Ramsey and

Connie Hendricks to the

merit bar revision.com-

mittee and Jodee Stinson

and Libby Porter and

Suzanne French, tele-

phone committee. Re-

freshment commitee mem-

bers for the March 10

meeting will be Stephan-
ie Stewart, Cindy Gell-

er and Jeannette Ogle.
There will be a spec-

ial practice after sch-

eol on March 6,
Refreshments were

served by Dena Dugan,
Suzanne French and Me-

lanie Turner.
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Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Warren were Wednesday
supper. guests of Mr. and

Mrs. James Rodman. Lat-

er, they were surpris-
ed for their anniversary
by Mr. and Mrs. Virgil

Enders, Mr. and Mrs.

Dale Hawley, Maude Ro-

mine and Bessie Bybee,
all of Mentone, and Mr.

and Mrs. Frank Hawkins.

Mrs. James Parish, of

Brookston, is a patient
at St. Elizabeth Hospi-
tal, Lafayette. She is

the former Connie Gross-

man of Talma.
Duane Flory, Brian

Scholl and Gladden Gri-

ggs have enrolled in an

auto mechanics course at

Lincoln Technical Insti-

tute, Indianapolis. On

Friday, Mrs. Arnold Fl-

ory and Lorraine and

Carol Patterson accom-

panied them to Indiana-

polis for orientation.

Sunday afternoon vis-

itors. of Mr. and Mrs,

Fred Sechrist were Mr.

and Mrs, Omar Wuthrick
and Mr. and Mrs. Ron

Smith of Ft.-Wayne.
Mary Beth Swaney of

East Gary and Susan Mc-

Pherson, Portage, were

Saturday guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Henry Foster.

Sunday dinner guests
were Mr, and Mrs. Robt.

Swaney of East Gary.
Wayne Swihart, a for-

mer resident, is a pa-
tient at So. Bend&#3 Me-

morial hospital. Mr.

and Mrs. Chancey Swihart

spent Tuesday there and

during the evening call-

edonMr. and Mrs. Chas.
Swihart and family.

Nilas Sill was a Sun-

day dinner guest of Mr,
and Mrs. Tom Deviin.
Doris Cole, So. Bend,

was a Sunday guest of

Mrs. Sill and they call-

ed on Dottie Rohrer of

Mentone.
:

Mrs. Glen Cole was

dismissed from St. Jos-

eph hospital to the Car-

lyle nursing home Thurs~

day.

Mr. and Mrs. Rex Wie-

land and Heather of So.

Bend and Mrs. Ron Beck-

er and daughters of Ar-

gos were Sunday guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Becker.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Gordon

Swihart and Bob were Mr.

and Mrs. Harold Johnson

and family, Mishawaka.

Monday afternoon vis-

itors of Mr. and Mrs.

Frank Hawkins were Marie

Summe, Mrs. Wayne Meth-

eny of Bourbon and Mr.

and Mrs. Milo Swihart,
Cook Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Vires are parents of a

five pound, fifteen

ounce daughter, Amy Ka-=

thryn, born Feb. 16 at

Parkview hospital. The

grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. Jack Montgomery of

Bourbon and Nannie Vir-

es of Argos. Mrs. Rus-

sell Heiser, Culver, is

great-grandmother, and

Eva Heiser, Culver, is

great-great - grandmoth-
er.

Twenty-four members of

the Triton wrestling

- Tippec
By Mrs. Harold Jefferies

team and their coach and

his wife, Mr. and Mrs.

Sam Davis, were Thursday
supper guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Wm. Blackford and

sons,

Mr. and Mrs. Barry
Halter of Rolling Prair-

ie were ‘week-end guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Bl-

ackford and sons, Sun-

day guests were Mr. and

Mrs. Dave Stults and
family, Mr. and Mrs.

Barry Halter, Kathy Pr-

ice of Bourbon and Tina

Burnett of Etna Green.

Mr. and Mrs, Richard

Huffman and Stephanie,
Terre Haute, were recent

guests. of Mr. and Mrs.

Wm. Martin and Marla.

The Huffmans were after-

noon callers of Mrs.

Wendell Moriarty.

Week-end guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Ralph Warren

were Mr. and Mrs. John

McC loughan and daughters
of Greensburg, Ky. They

called on Bruce Miller

at Elkhart General Hos-

pital.
Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Marks and Mr. and Mrs.

Wm. Marks have returned

from a ten-day vacation

in Florida where they
visited many area resi-

dents in their winter

homes.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Jefferies and Jody were

Sunday guests of Mr. and

Mrs. John Botich Sr. of

So. Bend, later joining
Jeffrey Botich and Sue

Jackson in calling: on

Taken from the Feb.

23, 1949 issue of the

‘Northern Indiana Co-Op
News:

The Mentone Lions club

was favored with a fine

address by Mr. Hoffman,
instructor in the Men-

tone high school, at its

meeting held on Wednes-

day evening. Mr. Hoff-

man stressed the impor-
tance of keeping our

school facilities a-

breast of the times and

warned of organizations
that are attempting to

take away from patrons
some of the voice we now

have in the operation
of our schools.

Sunday callers at the

home of Mrs. Earl Mere-

dith and Aunt Minnie

Anderson were Mary Bark-

man of Mentone, Maggie
Laird and daughter Mil-

dred, Mr. and Mrs. Her-

bert Laird, all of Bour-

bon, and Mrs. Johnson

of Mentone.

noe Area News

Mr. andMrs. James Fitz-

gerald of Adamstown, Mi.

Seven members and one

guest, Lena Barrett, at-

tended the February me-

eting of the Tippecanoe
Home Ecomomics Club at

Mrs. Hollis Wiseley&#3
home. Mrs. Geo. Feld-

man was named president;
Mrs. Richard Delp, vice-

president; Mrs. Ernest

Dickey, secretary-treas=
urer; Mrs. Hollis Wise-

ley, assistant secy-tre-
asurer, and Mrs. Wendell

Moriarty, reporter.
Daryl Kauffman of the

First Baptist Church in

Elkhart was guest speak-
er at the Teens For

Christ youth group&#
first Valentine banquet

at Teel&#39 restaurant in

Mentone. A group from

Grace College provided
music.

One hundred and eighty
six friends, neighbors

and relatives greeted
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph War=-

ren Sunday in an open
house at Teel&#3 restaur-~

ant, Mentone. In addi-

tion to celebrating the

50th anniversary of

their marriage, the 25th

anniversary of Mr. and

Mrs. Dale Parker was al-

so honored.
Mrs. Warren McIntire,

assisted by Sarah Black-

ford, was hostess for

eight members of the Wo-

men&#3 Missionary group.
Members are asked to

take sheets to be roll-

ed into bandages at the

March 18 meetin in Mrs.

s home.Eldon McIntire

Mrs. George Mollen-

hour, Mrs. Walter Lack-

ey, Mrs. Leroy Cox, Mrs.

Robert Kinsey and Mrs.

Artley Cullum went to

No. Manchester last Wed-

nesday evening where

they heard Al Stewart

and his male chorus from

Purdue. ’

Charles Urschel, Mer-

rill Peterson, Don Rush,
John Davis, Jon Cullum

and Artley Cullum went

to Bunker Hill Naval

Base last Sunday after-

noon where they saw Gene

Autrey and his troupe,
including Champion, his

horse.

Mrs. Leroy Norris and

Rathbun pre-Mrs. Wm.

SAVINGS and SECURITY

GO TOGETHER

ae

FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana

Since 1892

HERM’ B

Saturday 8 a.

- Complete shaver

ETNA GREEN

Hours: Monday and Friday: 8 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Tuesday and Thurgday - 9 p.m.

In Etna Green for 20 years.

RBE S

m. - 5 p.m.

repair service —

Crop Show Results Announced . :

Results of the Jan.

20 4-H Crops Show in Ro=

chester. have been an*

nounced by Tina Perkins,
“Extension Agent - Youth

and include the follow-

ing:
SMALL GRAINS: Div. 1

Wheat, Cindy Pratt, red;
Div. 2, Phil Pratt, red;
Darrel Bangel, blue,
champion and reserve

champion; Div. 3, Duane

Riddle, red.

OATS: Div. 1, Dale

Herrold, blue, reserve

champ; Rodney Grossman,
blue and champ and grand
champ; Cindy Pratt and

Phil Pratt, both red;
Div. 2, Jeff Douglas,
blue and champion; Div.

3, Gary Schnapf, blue,
champion.

SOYBEAN: Div. 1, Dan

Grossman, blue and re-

serve champ; Rodney Gr-

ossman, blue; Cindy
Pratt, blue, champion;
Wendall Burton, red;
Div. 2, Scott Douglass,
blue, champ; Darrel Fi-

elds, blue, res. champ;
Phil Pratt, blue; Tim

Silson, red; Allen Cas-

tleman, red; Div. 3
Jeff Douglass, blue,
champion; Div. 4, Mike

Sadler, blue, res. cham-

pion; Gary Schnapf,
blue, champ, grand cham-

pion; Div. 5, Neil Doug-
lass, blue, res. champ;

Greg Smith, blue; Louis

Bangel, blue, champion
and res. grand champ.

FORAGES: Hay, Div. 1,
Darrell Field, red; Br-

uce Burton, red; David

Easterday, red; Michael

Easterday, blue, champ-
ion. Div. 2, Allen

Gohn, red; Roger Burton,

red; Allen Castleman,

sararececenee =
seceie

red; Div. 3, Phil Pratt,

white; Ann
.

Clauson,
blue, champ, grand cham-

pion; Ronnie Clauson,

blue; Jeff Hunter, red;
Linda Clauson, blue, re-

serve champion, reserve

grand champion; Dennis

Burton, red; Silage,
Div. 1, Dan Grossman,

red; David Easterday.
red; Michael Easterday,

red; Div. 2, Gary Sch-

napf, blue, champion;
Rodney Grossman, red;
Dennis Burton, red.

CORN: Div. 1, Calvin

Grossman, red; Barbie

Pratt, blue, champion;
Cindy Pratt, blue, re-

serve champion; Bruce

Bangel, white; Dale Hau-

ser, white; Div. 2;
Scott Douglas, Darrell

Fields, white; Dan Gros-

sman, Brent Merley, red;
Ann. Clauson, blue; Al-

len Gohn, blue, champ;
Tim Wilson, Linda Claus-

son, blue; Kevin Smith,

blue, res. champ; Div.

3, Mark Pratt, blue and

champ; Rodney Grossman,

red; Div. 4, Mike Sad-

ler, blue; Gary Schnapf,
blue, reserve champ;
Phil Pratt, Ronnie Clau-

son, Dave Smith, blue;

Jerry Kuhn, blue, cham-

pion; Wendall Burton,
white. Div. 5, Neil

Douglass, white; Greg
Smith, blue, champion.
Div. 9, Dan Pratt, blue,
champ, res. grand champ.

EARS OF CORN: Div. 1,
Bruce Bangel, white; Al-

len Castlemen, red; Div.

2, Kevin Smith, red;
Div. 4, Jerry Kuhn and

Dave Smith, red; Div.- 5,
Greg Smith, blue; Div.

9, Dan Pratt, red.
Achievement trophies

were presented to Den-

Burton for foragesnis

= by Grace Burton, repre-

It Happen In Mentone eepti zerton,frotsr
‘ trophy sponsored by the

sented the lesson on

kitchen arrangement at

the meeting of the Coun-

try Neighbors Home Ec-

onomics Club last Thurs-

day at the home of Mrs.

Wilbert Utter. During
the social hour Mrs.

Henry Konneck, Mrs, Geo.

Craig and Mrs. John Al-

an Teel entertained with

dirty Bingo. Prizes

were received by Mrs.

Allen Herendeen, Mrs.

Earl Zent, Mrs. Glen

Law and Mrs. Carl Zol-

man,

Phil Pratt family went

to Dan Pratt. Louis

Bangel received the soy
bean trophy sponsored

by Sohigro, Walter Mill-
er dealer, and the small

grain trophy sponsored
y Sadlers Service Cen-

ter was presented to Du-

ane Riddle.
Achievement medals

were presented to Ron-

nie Clauson, Jerry Kuhn,
Duane Riddle and Gary
Schnapf.

or call

WHOL HO SAUSA SAL

Sponsored by Mentone Lions Club

Order from any Mentone Lion

353-4355

Order by March 12 th

Pick-up March 22

from 9 a.m.

2 lb. pkgs. @$2.75 or

Seasoned or

Frozen or

Proceeds go to Bell Memorial Public Library

at Coppers
to 2 p.m.

bulk 10 pounds or more

unseasoned

Unf rozen

b

I

t



MENTONE State Police Career Cam Planned

Plans for the sixth is to- encourage out- Listen To
i

annual IndianaState Po- standing high school
.

‘i

lice-Kiwanis Interna- students to Sire care
METHODIST

tional Career Camp have- eers in criminal jus- HOUR
been announced by-Indi- tice and to acqsaint

.

ana State Police super- them with the dut¥
12:15 p.m. Sunday

WRSW-AM

Sponsored by local people

_ ITEMS OF THE WEEK

Mr. and Mrs. Dewey J. Mr, andMrs, Joe Mill-

Melton of Warsaw were erwere hosts for a din-

Friday eveni dinner ner Sunday honoring the
f Kohler

gust of June Aughin- birthdays of Jack and The, camp will again be Any Hoosier high sch- SPACE, TRAILERS

gh. Sharon Miller. Present
.; the Hoosier 4-H lead- ool student, grades 9- !

Fred and Charlene Wert Mr. and Mrs, Jack
ership center. A semi- 11, who is interested

Hartman were Friday din-
Miller and Debbie, Mr.

yar for girls will be C@n obtain an applica-

ner guests of Mr. and
and Mrs. David Stafford conducted June 29=July tion from area Kiwanis

intendent Robert L. De- responsibilitieg in

Bard and Indiana Dis- area of governmé

trict Kiwanis Gov. Paul vice.

Mrs. Lee Arnsberger. of Akron, Mr. and Mrs. 4, followed by boys of Club officials, the high o

LaDonna Enyart and
Jim Miller, Darrel and the southwest July 6-11 school guidance office, Ce

sons of Loveland, Ohio, Dwg and Mr. and Mrs. boys of the southeast the nearest Indiana State Road 25.

WOES ‘Wesk- and guest of woe Miller. July 13-18, boys north- State Police post or by west edge of Mentone

her parents, Mr.

.

and Esther, Jimand Sandra east July 20-25, and writing to Sgt, Ernie MILLE
Mrs. Harry Funnell, Al-

Wise were Sunday guests boys northwest July 27 Adler, Box 89, Cambrid-

so present for Sunday
of Mr. and Mrs. Dennis to Aug. lL. ge City, Ind. 47327. MOBILE HOME COURT

dinner were Mz. and Mrs, Floyd and son of Lafay- Purpose of the camp :

353-2005 353-4575

John Fultz of So. Bend
Ctte-

and Wayne Funnell and

son of Ft, Wayne, Leo-

nard Swick was a Monday
caller. THE BASIC O A GREAT SALAD!

Mr. andMrs. Joe Mill- GREATER
,

er called on Mr. and HEAD LETTUCE
.

Mrs. Wilford King at
ERS

3
sien ica ahet UO LD ee

noon,

7 bg

7 fd

Mr. and Mrs. Everett
f

,

Miller of Plymouth call-

ed on Mr, and Mrs, Joe

z

Miller Tuesday.
Mr. and Mrs. Howard p

Horn oe Sunday call- +x, RA Floriga Sunshine U.S. No. ,

ie ers of Mr. and Mrs. Ho- ,

:

.

4

-~ i

; ward Clipp an M eg QUANTIT RIGHTS RESERVED ‘ GRAPEF s 7% POTAT *
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Sia ee m3 bag

¢
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ct BB

cn nee
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oo.
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7 can 9D* :
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.
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while They Last!
SWEET PEAS

°S Mentone Lions Club at oz. trial size $
Van Camp 53 oz.

Th the February 19 meeting. |

i ¢ February 19 meeting.

|

CRES TOOT PASTE EA 10¢
-

POR BEAN

—

89¢

at choir under the direc-
.

is tion of Dale Pace pro-
OCEA PERC FILLETS LB. 79¢ aa reece ;

oy vided the evening&#3 en- 5 lb. box $3.95
i Te e o
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.
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night. Greg Hoover and STEWIN HEN |b 29
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=
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Sunday, March 2, at

9:30 a.m.: Dr. Thistle

will be guest morning
worship hour speaker,

A carry-in dinner at

12:30 will give Dr.

Thistle a chance to be-

come better acquainted
with members of the

church,
Ladies Aid will meet

Wednesday, March 12, at

1:30 at the church in

stead of the usual third

Wednesday. A Round

Robin speaker will be

present. s

The boys and girls
4-H club will meet at

the church Monday, March

3, -at~.7:30. Members

are urged to attend.
Mrs. Kenneth Walters

and Lisa, Mrs. John Gray
and children and Mrs.

Stan Tennant and Brad

of Warsaw spent Saturday
in Ft. Wayne. Sunday
the Tennant family and

Gray -family spent the

day with the Kenneth
Walters family. i

Wednesday “afternoon,
Ruth Heighway and Sherri

Shewman hosted the Lad-

ies Aid at the church
with Cara Lynn Tucker

conducting the business

and Judy Haney reading
devotions and giving the

program. Refreshments

were served to 15 mem-

bers and seven children,
Mr. and Mrs. Eldon

Cumberland, Mr. andMrs.
Ed Bucher, Mr. and Mrs.

John Feldman and Mr.
and Mrs. Max Cumberland
were guests of Funk G

Hybrid Project 200 a-

wards banquet at the

Heritage House in Fort

Wayne Wednesday night.
Mr..and Mrs., Leo Adams

were Saturday supper
guests of Mr’. and Mrs.

Bud Butts. of Warsaw. -

Friday evening, they .

Beaver Dam Area News
By Mrs. Con Shewman

were guests of their son,

Mr. and Mrs. Donnie Ad-

ams and family of Jim-

town and later attended
the Tippecanoe Valley

basketball game.
Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Haney, Jr. and Leigh Ann

were Saturday supper gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.

Fred D, Haney, Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-=

man and family were Sat-

urday supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Heigh-
way and Sunday evening

called on Mr. and Mrs.
Merl Shewman, Peru.

.

Mr. and Mrs, Paul Mc-
Farland and Mr. and Mrs.

Devon Tucker returned
home Sunday after vaca-

tioning in Florida.
Stan Balmer was honor-

ed with a birthday party
by his parents Sunday

evening. Supper guests
.

were Mr. and Mrs. Marty
Klick,
Walker,
Klein,

and Mrs.
and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Eldon

Cumberland ate Sunday
dinner in Rochester with

Mr. and Mrs. Vernon Cum-

berland. Later, Mr.
and Mrs, - Eldon Cumber-

land called at the fun-

éral home inSo. Whitley
for Kenneth Mishler.

Mabel Severns, Roch-

ester, calledonMr. and

Mrs. Ned Heighway and

daughters Thursday, Mr.
ard Mrs. Jack Severns,

Rochester, were Sunday

Gilead,-
Peru,

Akron,
Chas.

Dwight
Kathy .

and Mr.
Tucker

supper guests of the

Heighways.
Mr. and Mrs, Mitchell

Tucker and sons and Mr.
and Mrs. Dave McGuire
and Michael were Sunday

dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Albert Tucker of

Warsaw. $

Mr. and Mrs. Frank.
Cumberland attended an

O.E.S. meeting in South
Bend Friday evening and

Sunday evening, Mr. and

Mrs. Eldon Horn of War-

saw, called at the Cum-

berland home,
Mr. and Mrs, Sam Flohr

spent Thursday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. Dick

Boganwright and family.
Linnie Feldman, Men-=

tone, and Florence Hall,
Tippecanoe, spent Sunday

afternoon with Mr. and

Mrs. John Feldman and

sons.

Edith Heighway, Roch-

ester, was a Sunday din-

ner guest of Mr. and

Mrs. Robt. Heighway.
Other callers at the

Heighway home this week

were Mr. and Mrs. Jay
Swick, the Con Shewman

family, Olive Wenger of

Rochester and Mr. and

Mrs. Ned Heighway and

daughters.
Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Hoffman spent Saturday
evening with Mr. and

Mrs. Joe Yeiter and

grandson, Toby, of Clun-

ette.
.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Hoffman enjoyed dinner

in Rochester Sunday and

spent the afternoon in

Argos.
Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Tucker attended an O.E,
S. meeting at Goshen

Sunday.
Mr, and Mrs. Ned Nei-

ghway and daughters at-

tended the wedding of

Jim Smith and Becky Sau-

er at Bourbon Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Tucker and family enter-

tained for Chan&#3 ninth

birthday Tuesday even-

ing. Guests were Mary
Tucker, Mr. and Mrs. Ferd

Koenig, Etna Green, and
“Goldie Mollenhou of

THEY SAY

tic at the bank,

‘one kiss leads to another’

We can’t offer anything that roman-

but we do hope one

visit leads to another so that you

will take advantage of our many bank

services.

Farmers State

MENTONE INDIANA

MEMBER F.D.I.C.

Serving a Progressive Community Since 1892

Bank

Mentone. -

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Creak-
baum spent Sunday with
her sister, Mr. and Mrs.

Dick Shigley of Jimtown.
Mr. and Mrs, Bob Hei-

ghway entertained the

Golden Rule Class Thurs-

day evening at their

home, Present were Rev.

and Mrs. Peter Hanstra,
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Clinker, Mr. and Mrs.

Harold Miller, Mr. and

Mrs, Carl Eaton, Mr.

and Mrs. Fred D. Haney,
Sr., and Vera Butt.

Monday evening, Mr.

and Mrs. Con Shewman and

family hosted a birthday
supper in honor of Ruth

Heighway. Guests were

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Heigh-
way, and Mr. and Mrs.

Ned Heighway and daugh-
ters.

READY MIX CONCR

MORRY’S READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

* probation

A 16-year-old. Akron

youth was booked at Kos-
tciusko Co, jail Monday
on order of Paul Grimme,

officer. He

will appear in juvenile
court,

Persons booked at the

Kosciusko Co, jail over

the week-end included

Roy D. Gregory, 33, R.

1, Claypool, on charges
of public intoxication

and released on $350
cash bond, and Jean Car-

letha Titman, 35, and

Charles R. Thompson, 21,
both of Silver Lake, on

separate charges of

theft.

The Pentecostal Church

at Silver Lake was bro-

ken’ into sometime be-

tween Thursday night and

Sunday morning, accord-

ing to a report receiv-

ed by Kosciusko Co. po-
lice Saturday, Silver

Lake Marshal Hayden New-=

house reported the door

of the churchwas damag-
ed $10 and the thieves

nonakeheetetetetetetete

By Mrs.

B

Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Heighway were hosts for

the Golden Rule Class

of the Beaver Dam Church,

Attending were Mr. and

Mrs, Gerald Clinker,
Mr. andMrs, Carl Eaton,
Mr. and Mrs, Harold Mil-

ler, Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Haney, Rev. and Mrs,

Peter Hanstra and Mrs.

Earl Butt,

Sunday, Lyle Butt and

children, Mrs. Gary Rens-

berger, Mrs. Earl Butt

were dinner guests of

Mr, and Mrs. Dean Bamm-

erlin and family. “Mr.

and Mrs. Dale Bammerlin,
Wm. Shrout, Portland,
Oregon, Mr. .and Mrs.

Robt. Bammerlin joined
them in the afternoon.

Harvey Arthur was sur-

prised Sunday evening
for his birthday. At-

tending were Mr. and Mrs,

Mack Murphy, Mr. and

Mrs. Roy Dickens, Lisa

and Ronnie, Mr. andMrs.
Dee Hounshell and fam-

ily, Mr. and Mrs. El-

wood Arthur, Steve Car-

ithers, Mrs. Francis

Carithers, Mr. and Mrs.

Tom Shaffer and sons,
Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Wood and Joyce, and

Mrs, Harvey Arthur and

daughters,

And

Summit News
Harvey Arthur

stole an electric guit-
ar valued at $350 and

an amplifier valued at

$650. The items belong-
ed to Bernos Ousley, who

plays for the church.

He said he left the in-

struments in the church
between services because

of their size.

MARRIAGE LICENSE

Richard Bruce Stewart,
R. 1, Leesburg, and My-
ra Lee Rodgers, R. l,
Mentone, recently appl-

ied for a marriage li-

cense in the Kosciusko
Co. clerk&#39; office.

sg

ie

Wrong Glen

The wrong Glen was i-

dentified in an old Bea-

ver Dam picture in last

week&#3 sectional issue.
It was

Glen Shoemaker.

MENTONE/AKRON NEWS

February 27, 1975

=

Mrs, Earl Butt atten-

ded the Golden Anniver-

sary Sunday afternoon

of Mr. and Mrs, Clair

Read of Mexico.

Mrs, Earl Butt spent
Sunday evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Dean Bammerlin
and family.

Mrs. Earl Butt and

Mrs. Frank Hudson spent
Monday in Peru and cal-

led on Mrs. Bernard
Shaw.

Mrs, Harvey Arthur and

Mabel Alderfer attended
the graduation of Elaine

Kamp from nursing scho-

ol.

USIO
|

Our Worki Sou

Oncr
CONCRETE CONTRACTOR

Pole barn floors

Shop floors

-Garage floors

Basement Walls

Basement floors

Retaining walls

Patios - driveways
Feedlots

353-5922
MENTONE

eee
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don’t forget,

everyone wins when

they get

donuts at

ZIMMERMAN PAST
723 Main Rochester Ph. 223-2213

OPEN7 A.M.
+ a i

TO5:00 P.M.
*
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Vikings 16-4

Tippecanoe Valley wound

up its first regular
season Friday with a

hard-fought 70-63 win
over Jimtown on the
road, The victory gave
the Vikings a 16-4 final
record in their inaug-
ural campaign.

The Vikings got off
to an uncharacteristic
slow start as cold shoot-

ing and some hot hands

on Jimtown&#39;s part led
to an early 9-2 Jimmie
lead. Tippecanoe bat-
tled back behind some

sharp-shooting by Ron

Dittman to close within

one at the quarter, L5-

14, The pace picked up
a bit in the second

frame but Tippecanoe
could not even the score

until late in the half
when a Mike Murphy lay-
up gave them a 27-25

lead, Valley held on to

lead athalftime, 33-30,

Tippecanoe opened the

second half with a Phil

Adams three-point play
to take a six-point lead,
but then the sporadic
Jimmies hit ahot streak

and went on a 17-6

spree to take a 47-42

lead hear the end of

the third quarter. The

turning point, however,
came at this time.

Following a Viking two-

pointer, Adams stole

two consecutive back-

court passes and turned
them both ‘into three=-

point plays and ina

matter of seconds, Tip-
pecanoe had a 50-47 lead

it would never relin-

quish.
Jimtown did close to

within 54-53 to end the

quarter, but the final

stanza belonged to the

Vikings. The Jimmies

employed
defense

Ron Dittman,
Phil Adams and Jim John-

a box-and-one
that smothered

but left

son open to score at

will, and the Vikings
played some inspired
defense of their own to

win going away, 70-63.

Steadily imp roving
Phil Adams led the Vik-

ings in scoring with 17

points followed by Ron

Dittman .with 16 and Jim
Johnson with 15.

Coach Bob DuBois’ Vik-

ing JayVees wrapped up
a perfect 20-0 season

with a 41-28 triumph.
As was the case all sea-

son, a host of players
contributedto the vic-

tory.
Tippecanoe Valley

starts post-season play
Friday at the Triton

Sectional opposing the

host Trojans. :

TVHS 14 19 21 16-70.

Jimtown 15 15 23 10-63

Church of God

Begins Attendance
Contest

:

The Akron Church of

God will begin an ate

tendance crusade Sunday
that will continue thr-

oughout. March. Moving
forward under the ban-

ner, ‘March to Church

in March,&q attendance

goals have been set for

each Sunday.
According to Jerry

‘King, Sunday School sup-
erintendent, the first

Sunday&# goal will be

350. This will be in-

creased each Sunday to

450 on Easter. Church

members and newcomers

are invited to be part
of this outreach en-

deavor.
Pastor J. D. Thomason

will speak in both wor-

ship services Sunday.
Topic for the 10:25 ser-

vice is &quot; Moral Ob-

igation of Forgiveness.&qu
The 7:30 p.m. service

will feature congrega-
tional singing, special

music and the pastor&#3
message, &quot; Lord Is

M Light.&qu

The only exercise some

people get is jumping to
.

conclusions, running
down friends, sidestep-
ping responsibility and

pushing their luck.

[Menton @th Graders Finish 17-5

The Mentone eighth
grade basketball team

ended the season with

an impressive 17-5 re-

cord, The boys con=

stantly improved throu-

ghout the season, end-

ing up by being a ter-

rific defensive ball

club. The season was

highlighted by a victory
over Bremen to win the

Mentone four-way tourn-

ey, and a hard-earned

two-point victory over

Pierceton to win the Ak-

ron four-way the follow-

ing week.
David Bornmann led the

team throughout the

year in field goal per-

centage -by hitting 42

per cent of his shots,

Charles Rockhill was

maintenance)

Box 247

OPPORTUNITIES

Top Experience Men

ELECTRICIAN/MILLWRIGHT (for installation,

repair and service of sawmill equipment)

All-around CARPENTER/Construction MAN

(for our own permanent in-plant construction’

Experienced, all-around Heavy Equipment

OPERATOR (to operate largest Hyster and Pettibone

log and lumber handting fork lifts)

We are interested only in experienced, mature men who

are looking for permanent employment opportunities in

the largest growing forest industry in the Middle West.

WE OFFER: permanent, healthy, Interesting employment with

FULL BENEFITS.

Apply at office week days or Saturday A.M.

Pike Lumber Co. Inc.

Akron, Ind.

for

893-4514

second, hitting 38 per
cent of his attempts.

The team averaged 35 per
cent for the season,

Allan Utter hit 61 per
cent of his free throws

to lead the team in this

category. Bill Fields

followed with 57 per
cent. Jeff Pritchard&#39;s

155 rebounds and Tony
Miller&#39;s 125 led the

charge on the back=

boards.

Tony Miller led the

team with 31 assists,
followed closely by Al-

lan Utter and Jeff Prit-

chard with 30 each,
The boys complimented

themselves by consist-

ently hustling through-
out the season and play-
ing good team ball,

Mentone Father-Son
Game Planned

A father-son basket-

ball game to involve

Mentone seventh and

eighth grade students

and their fathers has

been set for Friday,
March 14, at 6:30 p.m.
in the Mentone gym.

Athletic Banquet
Set At Mentone

Members of the sixth,
seventh and eighth grade

teams of Mentone Junior

High School will be hon-

ored at a March 18 6:30

pem. carry-in dinner in

the school gym.
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75 S BOWY.,
PERU

Phone

472-1459

Mr. and Mrs. Steven

L. Heller, R. 2, Akron,
are parents of an eight

pound 10-3/4 ounce dau-

ghter, Christine Lynn,
born February 13 at

Woodlawn hospital. Ma-

ternal grandparents are

Mr. and Mrs, Lee Murphy,
R. 2, Akron, Paternal

grandparents are Mr. and

25th Anniversa Mrs. Earl E. Bundy, of
Greencastle.

Mr. and Mrs. Lee Mur-

phy, R. 2, Akron, re-

cently observed their

twenty - fifth wedding
anniversary.
Mr. Murphy and_ the

former Florence Smith

were united in marriage
February 24, 1950 at the

home of the officiating
minister, the Rev. Dan-

iel Slaybaugh.
They are the&#39;parents

of five children, Terry
of No. Manchester; Mrs.

Steven (Cathy) Heller,
Akron;. Patricia and Ste-

phen, at home, and Sgt.
Michael Murphy, serving
with the Air Force in

New Mexico.
. They have

eA
YL

GET A WHEEL ALIGNMENT

NOW!

Get longer mileage from

three grandchildren, your tires. Let us align,

Monica Jo Murphy’ and balance tires. Complete

Steven and Christine auto repair.

Heller.

The vine gives lize,
LEWIS MOTORS

the branches bear fruit. Mentone 353-4355

Ne - JoAn

SCHUL MODUL HOME
1 MILE WEST OF JCT.. 114 & 15 ON 114

No. Manchester, Indiana

982-27

There&# a lot to be said for Dutchland Estate Modular Homes.

They&#3 adaptable, they&# FHA accepted, they have a greater

inherent reliability factor and anybody can afford a Dutchland

Estate Home. Here are some things you ought to know.

Dutchland Estate Homes have one indispensabl attribute:

They can be anything to anybody. They can b first homes,

vacation homes or retirement retreats. Seven market tested

models range from the 46’ x 24’ Stroudsberg ( 104 square feet),

which is the FHA accepted minimum, to the spacious Vilk-

home (1296 square feet). Spac wise these models and floor

plans provide a complete spectrum from which to select what

you need and more importantly, what you can afford.

There is nothing ‘‘cheap” about modular housing. Unfor-

tunately, there are still too many people who associate manu-

factured housing with pre-fabricated construction. There is no

justifiable base from which to draw a comparison of the two.

All Dutchland Estate Homes feature quality components, man-

ufactured by such respected names as Anderson (windows),
Masonite (siding), Armstrong (flooring), Westinghouse, Gener-

al Electric, Magic Chef (appliances) and Weyerhauser (struc-
tural timber), to mention just a few.. At Heckaman Industries,

Dutchland Modular Homes are built by master craftsmen em-

ploying the hammer and nails methcd of construction. Since

all construction conforms to rigid self-imposed standards and

is done indoors away from problem caused by the elements,

Dutchland Estates have a greater reliability index than con-

ventional stick built structures.



University,

Branning
&#39 Robert Branning,
58, R. 1, Akron, died
of complications follow-

ing an illness of sev-

eral months Monday aft-

ernoon at Luthern Hos-

pital, Ft. Wayne.
An occupational and

health inspector of the

labor division of the
State of Indiana, he had

lived in the Akron area

since -moving from Fort

Wayne three years ago.
A veteran of World War

II, he was a member of

the Akron United Metho-
dist Church, the Roch-

ester Elks lodge, the

National Society of Pro-

fessional Engineers and

the American Institute
of Industrial Engineers.
He was the son of Ernest

and Ruth Rittenhouse

Branning and was a grad-
uate of Western Reserve

Cleveland,
Ohio.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, Jean;.a daughter,
Mrs, Harold (Susan) Mc-
Farland, Davenport, Ia;

two sons,-Thomas, Evan-=

ston, Ill., and Phillip,
Tucson, Ariz.; a broth-

er, Eugene Branning, New

York; and two grandsons.
Funeral services were

conducted Wednesday mor-

ning at the Haupert Fun-

eral Home with the Rev.
Harold Leininger and

the Rev. John Moore of-

ficiating. Burial was

in the Akron cemetery.

Wirick

Pamela Wirick, 33, R.

1, Claypool, died un-

expectedly at her home

Friday evening of a

heart attack. She had

been in ill health four

years.
The daughter of Paul

and. Louise Riggle, she

was born April 21, 1941

at Peru. She had lived

at her present address

eight years, moving from

Marion. Her marriage
in 1958was to Scott Wi-

rick, who survives. She

was amember of the Sil-

ver Creek Church of God,

Surviving with her

husband are her father,
Paul Riggle, Kokomo; her

mother, Louise Riggle,
Peru; a daughter, Dur-

etta, a junior at Tipp-
ecanoe Valley high sch-

ool; a son, Michael, an

eighth grader at Akron,
and a grandmother, Mrs.

Cleon Shaw, Goshen.
Funeral services were

conducted Monday after-

noon at the Sheetz fun-

eral home in Akron with

the Rev. J. CL. Thomason

officiating. Burial was

in the Silver Creek cem-

etery.

Gothan
Word has been receiv-

ed of the death of Gor-

don A. Gothan, Blythe,
Calif. Mr. Gothan, fa-

ther of William Gothan,
Mentone, died Feb. 24,

Funeral arrangements are

pending.
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DEAT
Bales

Mabel Lukens Bales,
87, formerly of Akron,
died February 19 at her

heme in Bend, Oregon.
Daughter of Henry and

Ruth Barrett Gaerte, she

was born Dec. 20, 1887

in Lincoln, Neb. After

moving from the Akron

community some years a-

go, she had lived in

California and Oregon.
On April 10, 1909, she

married Lloyd Lukens who

died in 1939, She re-

married in 1952 to Hom-

er Bales, who died in

1960, .She was a member

of the Niconza Baptist
Church,

She. is survived by
two daughters, Mrs. D.

M, (Ruth) Gates, Bend,
Ore., and Mary L. Lein-

inger, Warsaw; a son,
Donald Lukens, Moline,
Ill.3; eight grandchild-
ren and 19 great-grand-

children. She was pre-
ceded in death by one

son, a

two sisters.
Funeral services were

‘conducted .Monday morn-

ing at the IOOF cemetery
at Roann with the Rev.

David Turner officiat-

ing. The Sheetz funer-

al home, Akron, was in

charge of arrangements.

Lang
Marcellus (Mart) Lang,

68, R. 1, Silver Lake,
died Feb, 19 at Parkview

Hospital, Ft. Wayne. He

had been in failing
health the past fifteen

years.
A resident of Kokomo

for 42 years before mov-

ing to Diamond Lake six

years ago, he was a 25-

year employee of Delco

Remy.
He was amember of

Faith United Methodist
Church and Platers and

Polishers Local 24 at

Kokomo and the Diamond

Lake Conservation Club,
He was born Sept. 14,

1906 at Piqua, Ohio, to

Charles and Blanche Com-

pton Lang.
Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Eliza-

beth (Betty) Chambers;
a son, Robert Lang, Ko-

komo; a daughter, Mrs.

Robert (Patricia) Webb,
Bloomington; 12 grand-
children and a sister,

Mrs. Earl (Mildred) Br-

own, Silver Lake.
Funeral services were

conducted Saturday in

Kokomo.

SUBSCRIPTION COUPON

ma NEW

grandchild and-

-Manchester College Plans Business Conferenc
Members of the busi-

ness community of North

Manchester, Warsaw, Co-

lumbia City, Huntington,
Wabash, So. Whitley, Ro-

ann, Rochester and Ak-

ron have been invited

Mrs. Hatfield Hosts

Seward Club Meeting

Rella Hatfield was

hostess for the February
12 meeting of the Seward
Home Extension Club,

Members joined in

singing the song of the

month, &quot;Be The Blue
Horizon,&quot;

Iva Gayle gave medi-

tation.
Lesson topics includ-

ed a discussion of hyp-
‘ertension by Linda Thom-

pson for health and

safety; garden remarks

by Neva Bruner on

_

the

clematis; and a report
on Williamsburg by Alta

Christensen for the cit-

izenship lesson, Ruth

Igney&#3 cultural arts

lesson had each member
&quot;sh and tell&quo about

some article she brought
from home, Mary Rose&#3
lesson was on desserts,

Ruth Igney discussed

program planning.
A quotation from Lin-

colnwas used by 17 mem-

bers and one guest for

roll call response.
The president read a

poem by Irene Miller
that will be sent to the

county extension office

along with one read last

month that Treva Secor
wrote.

Garnet Latimer had

charge of the auction,
Elva Longbrake assist-

ed Mrs. Hatfield in

serving refreshments.

HEA AID
FREE

Model Offer

Do you sometimes hear the

sounds, but. can’t understand
the words? Perhaps a small

ALL-IN-THE-EAR aid will

help you pick-up speech
sounds, television, church, ra-

dio, group & distant conversa-

tion.

This electronic device has no

cords, tubes, or wires. When

you send for yours at no obli-

gation whatsoever you will be

able to try it on in privacy of

your own home.

Clip this ad out before it’s mis-

placed and send for your tiny
replica to HEARING PROB-

LEMS, DEPT. 46701 Box 910

WINTER PARK, FLA. Zip
32789. Pd. Ad.

i
i
I
i
i
I Name

I
i
i
i
i
&

State

In State $5.00 per year

Out of State $6.00 per year

Zip

to attend the annual

business conference sp-
onsored by Manchester

College Tees en y March

13, College usiness

majors will also partic-
ipate.

The conference&#39;s focus

will be on the retailer,
and in an attempt to

better understand mar-

keting factors in re-

tailing, the group will

play amarketing simula-

tion game on the Coll-

ege&# IBM 1130 computer
under the direction of

Jim Dodson, instructor

of business and econom-

ics.

Hemo iac

Registration

Hemophilia of Indiana,
Inc. is

contact all persons in

the state who suffer

from the baffling &quot;ble
eder&#39 disease,&#3 accord-

ing to Mrs. Ralph B.

Milburn, executive dir-

ector.
She said the organiza-

tion can make available

patient services and

-equipment, particularly

\

to families experiencing
financial problems be-

cause of the cost of

treatment.

Any known or suspect-
ed hemophiliac, or mem-

bers of the victim&#39;s

family, should contact

Hemophilia of Indiana,
Inc., 38 No. Pennsylvan-

ia St., Room 311, Indi-

anapolis, Ind. 46204,

attempting to.

~Dr. Richard Harshbar-

ger, chairman of the

department of economics

and business and confer-

ence coordinator, will

be the luncheon speak-
er. His topic will be

&q Fearless Economic

Forecast.&quot A reception
at the home of President

A. Blair Helman will

precede the evening ba-

nquet ,in the College Un-

ion. Eldon Campbell,
vice-president of mark-

eting for Hook Drugs,
Inc., Indianapolis, will

speak on &quot;Mar ting the

Name of the Game.&
Registration for the

conference closes March

8. Further information

may be obtained from Dr.

Harshbarger, Manchester

College, No. Manchester
46962,

FOLEY’S
JEWELERS

ROCHESTER

for

Longine Watches

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators
@ Engines

. GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
115 E. 4th St. R

BEALL TIR SHO
606 Mai ROCHEST 223-3606
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nemiernatacicemntnverse

The free breast self-
examination clinic will

be at the Lions Build-

ing in Silver Lake, Fri-

day, Feb. 28 at 7:30 p.
m. All women of the ar-

ea are urged to attend,
Mrs. Paul McKibben

underwent surgery at the
Elkhart General Hospit-

al Monday,
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert

Harshbarger were Monday
dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Merl Fitton.
Mr. and Mrs. David

Leiter, Duane and Paula

were Sunday supper gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. J.

D. Leiter.
Mr. and Mrs, Paul Ker-

lin, Mr. and Mrs. Rich-
ard Kerlin, Kris and

Kelly had dinner Sunday
at Wabash to celebrate
the 47th wedding anni-

versary of Mr. and Mrs.

Paul Kerlin.
:

Mr. and Mrs, Gilbert

Harshbarger spent the

weekend in Lansing, I11.
with Mr. and Mrs. Tom

Kreiger and Jimmy, and

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Harsh-

barger and family. They
also called on Judy

Triezenburg and daught-
ers at Crete, Ill.

Thursday, Mr. and Mrs.

Vernon Nelson entertain-

ed Mr. and Mrs.’ Dave

Ulrey and Adam to sup-

per in honor of Adam&#3

birthday.
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Reed and Mr. and Mrs.

Harvey Anglin were Sun-

day ‘supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Max Anglin
and family at Warsaw to

celebrate the birthday
of Mrs. Harvey Anglin
and Tammy Anglin.

Mrs. Dave Ulrey and

Adam were Saturday din-

ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Vernon Nelson.

Mrs, Carl Shipley,
Mrs. Karl Parker, Mrs.

John Yoder and Mrs.. Er-

nest Metzger spent Mon-

day in Mishawaka with

Mr. and Mrs, Darl Wood.

Mrs. Percy Ring spent
Monday at Claypool at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.

Ed Kries.

Richard Ring, Tim and

Dan and Andy Dunkel of

Ft, Wayne called onMrs.

Percy Ring Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs, Dale

Kreig, Peggy Kerlin,
Molly and Jason spent
Sunday in Butler at the

home of Mr. and Mrs,

Wellington Young. Mrs.

Young is a sister of

Mrs. Kreig and Mrs.

Kerlin.

Mr. and Mrs.

Leiter spent
in Wabash

of Mr. and Mrs.

Forbes.
Mrs. N. E. Lee atten-

ded the Education Work-

shop at the So. Whitley
United Methodist Church

Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Ar-

nold, Mr, and Mrs. Myron
Reed, Mike Arnold and

Carla McKibben have re-

turned home after vaca-

tioning in Florida.

Mr. and Mrs, Dean Par-

sons and family of Crom-

well and Mr. and Mrs.

Monte Florey and Darrell

of Warsaw were Sunday

J. D.

Saturday
at the home

Harold

Silv Lak ‘Ar
By Mrs. Mary Shoemaker

supper guests of - Mr.

and Mrs. Chas. Florey.
Carrell is spending a

few days with the Flor-

eys.
Rachel Floor spent a

few days at the home of

Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Miller in Ft. Wayne.

Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Reed have returned home

after vacationing in

Florida.

Sunday dinner guests
of Rachel Floor were

Mr. and Mrs, Richard

Miller and sons and

Joann Floor of Ft. Wayne.
They celebrated the

birthday of Joan.
Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Kerlin called on Mr.

and Mrs. Merl Fitton

Sunday evening.

News

The lesson on program

planning for the year
was discussed at a re-

cent meeting of the La--

dies of the Lake home

economic club. Mrs. Low-

ell Zile hosted the meet-

ing with Marie Kerlin

giving meditation. Ka-

therine Zile gave citi-

zenship remarks stress-

ing the need for every-

one to write to their

congressman. Refresh-

ments were served to

the group.

Recent callers at the

home of Rachel Floor

were Mrs. Walter Rogers,
Sr. of Warsaw, Mrs.

Walter Rogers, C.C. Tul=

lis, Mrs. Rosewell Gag-
non and Fanchion Kline.

NEW BOOKS
AKRON CARNEGIE LEBBARY es

JERRY FORD UP CLOSE

by. Bud Vestal. Gerald

Ford has suddenly emer-

ged into a position of

national political pow-
er. In this first bi-

ography you will meet

the real Jerry Ford.

BEYOND THE CROSS AND

THE SWETCHBLA by Dav-

id Wilkerson. People
who have read the Cross

And The Switchblade of-

ten ask its author what

has happened since its

publication in the ear-

ly 1960&#39 Their -grat-
ifying interest in his

story and his ministry
has prompted him to

bring his many readers

up to date with a fit-

ting sequel,
THE MURDER IN THE TOW-

ER by Jean Plaidly. The

drama is played out a-

gainst the ackground
of the Court of James I

and the secret meeting
places of men and women

who exploited the rich

with promises of super-
natural aid,
DAWN&# EARLY LIGHT by

Elswyth Thane. This is

the human story behind

our first war of lib-

erty, and of men and

women loving and lLaugh-
ing and Living through
war to the dawn of a bet-

ter world.

COMPROMISE MARRIAGE

by Gladys Fullbrook,

A THREAD OF BLUE DEN-

IM by Patricia Penton

Leimback. Life on a

farm today-is it still

entitled to a place in

our imagination? The an-

swer runs like an end-

less thread through this

patchwork of essays into

which Pat Leimbach has

deftly stitched the all-

ure of country living -

an enduring link to yes-

terday and tomorrow.

THE GOLDSMITH&#3 WIFE

by Jean. Plaidly. Humble
mercer&#39; daughter, gold-
smith&#39; wife, King&#

favorite, publicity pro-
claimed harlot, prison-

er, and beggarwoman,
hers is a story of amaz-

ing contrasts set against
the colorful, dangerous
background of fifteenth

century London,
THE MASTERS OF BOW

STREET by John Creasy.
This story begins in

the Hagarthian squalor
of early 18th Century
London, with its riotous

and dangerous streets,
and ends in the Age of

Victoria with the crea-

tion of a police force

that has ‘endured into

the present with a tra-

dition of impeccable
fairness, At its center

in the Furnival family -

deeply involved in af-

fairs of state, moved

and sometimes agoniz-
ingly. split by the pas-
sion to see London&#39

streets made freee of

crime and violence and

to end a system of jus-
tice that has antiquat-

ed, corrupt and preda-
tory.

Court

Carrol J. Thrasher,
Mentone, and James Thr-

asher, also of Mentone,
have filed petition in

Kosciusko Superior Court

for dissolution of their

marriage. They were mar-

ried Nov. 21, 1970 and

have no children.

Also filing in the same

court were Lana A. Grif-

fis, Warsaw, and Bobby
J. Griffis, R. 1, Men-

tone. They were married

July 9, 1974 and separ-
ated Jan. 31, 1975 and

have no children.

Also filing recently
were Dennis Robert Over-

‘director

Talma

myer, Burket, and Edna

PHILLIPS ‘&#39;66 GAS LL
RPEN MON. THRU SAT. 8 To 8

OPEN SUNDAY 9-6 GROCERIES -MFATS-GAS

BURKETT’S
Phone 223-5478

Mrs. Holt Named

Adopt-A-Patient
County Chairman

The Kosciusko County
Mental Health Associa-

tion has appointed Ele-

anor Holt as chairman

of the Adopt-A-Patient
program for the county,

A Warsaw High School

graduate, Mrs. Holt and

her husband, Murray, and

their three children re-

side at R. 3, Warsaw.

A hospital bookkeeper
for five years prior to

her marriage, she is

currently a member of

the Kosciusko Co. Ment-

al Health Association,
and chairman of the Ida
Haines group of the Pl-

easant Grove United Me-

thodist Church where she

is a member. She is the
church&#39;s education

chairman, a member of

the Home Visitation De-

partment and has been
of its summer

vacation Bible school

for the past three years,
She alsohas been a vol-

unteer in the Adopt-A-
Patient program for two

years,
The Adopt-A-Patient

program provides volun-

teer sponsors for pa-
tients in any of the

state mental hospitals
and in the Kosciusko Co.

nursing homes. Volun-

teers for the program
are needed.

Any individual, group
or organization inter-

ested in learning more

about the program should

contact Mrs. Holt at

267-4170. There will

be someone available to

speak at club and group

meetings.
Persons interested in

sponsoring a patient in

a nursing home or state

hospital should contact

Mrs. Holt.

Accident Report
A car driven by Shelba

Jean Nielander, 31, of

Edwardsburg, Mich., col-

lided witha parked auto

owned by Claude White,
Akron, Monday morning
in Warsaw. Damage was

estimated at $360 to the

White car and $450 to

the Nielander vehicle.

News ————
Faye Overmyer, Burket.

Married Nov. 2, 1972 and

separated Dec. 27, 1974,
they have no children.

Beatrice Blankenship,
Mentone, was fined $30

for public intoxication

in a recent appearance
in Warsaw City Court.

AKRO PIZZA

893-4528

A car...driven by Merl

Rowland, 74, R. 1, Sil-

ver Lake,

.

was damaged
$2,400 ina Sunday acci-
dent on SR 14,

Cars driven. by Debra

I. Bruner, 16, R.1l, Sil-

ver Lake, and Eldora L.

Neher, 59, R. 1, Silver

Lake, collided on SR 15
at the entrance to the

Steer Inn restaurant

Sunday. Neither driver

was injured. Silver
Lake Marshal Hayden New=

house investigated,
Cars driven by Patric-

ia S. Murphy, R. 2, Ak-

ron, and Kenneth R. Tem-

pleton, Rochester, col-

lided in Rochester last

week with $200 damages
estimated to the Murphy

auto and $100 to the

Templeton vehicle.

Olive Bethel
Helen Cox

Mr. and Mrs.

Curtis were Friday din-
Ralph

ner guests of Mr.
Mrs. Fred Keesey.

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Sharp
of Lafayette were Sun-

day dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. David Sheetz

and Brad, then spent the

afternoon with Mr. and

Mrs. John Hott, Roches-

ter.
Dora Leininger, Chi-

cago, spent the weekend

and

with Mr. and Mrs. Omer

Leininger.
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Ke-

esey spent Friday even-

ing with Mr. and Mrs.

Donnie Butts and family,
Barbee Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Phil

Carr, Rochester, spent
the’ ‘weekend with Mr.

and Mrs. David Leining-
er and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Claxton and family spent
the weekend with Mary

Claxton of Ft. Wayne.
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Bak-

er and daughter, Bour-

bon, spent Sunday with

Mr. and Mrs. Floyd Cox

and family.
Mr. and Mrs. George

Sheetz spent Sunday af-

ternoon at;the Scottish
Rite in Ft. Wayne.

Tony Leininger, Roch-

ester, spent Tuesday
with Mr. and Mrs. Omer

Leininger.
Mrs. John Meredith and

Mark, Ft. Wayne, spent
Saturday with Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Keesey and

Mr. and Mrs. Roy Mere-

dith.

Mrs. Bill McKenzie and

family of No. Manchest-

er spent Sunday after-

noon with Mr. and Mrs.

Paul Cox.

WEDDING PHOTOS
and

PORTRAITS

Fincher Photos
56 NORTH BROADWAY

PERU, INDIANA 473-4328

Jonathon -

Turley -

APPLES
Red

also honey and cider

DOUD ORCHARD
2 miles north of Chile on State Road 16 & 19

Open 9-5 Monday-Saturday

Rome - Stayman

1-6 Sundays



ee ee

CHURC
NEWS

AKRON CHURCH O TH BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor

Timbercrest, Duplex Apt. 23
No. Manchester, IN

Talephone 982-2005

Church School

Church Worship
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Sermon: Choices Have Conse-

quences (Based on I Cor. 6:

19-20 and 3:16-17)

Wednesday, 7:30 p.m. Church

Commissions and Church Board

meet.

Next Sunday Evening - 7:30 p.

m. Church Council with Dr.

Paul W. Hoffman as Moderator.

BEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev. Peter Hanstra

Sup intenveats - Frank Cum-
erland and ‘litchel! Tucker

Worship Services 9:30-10:15

Sun. School 10220-11:25

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-

UDY and Youth Fellowship —

Ist and 3rd Thursday even—

sings of each month at 7:30

p.m.

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

lst Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m.

LAKELAND MENS GROUP -
2nd

Tuesday evening of each month

LADIES AID - Wednesday, March

12, at 1;30 p.m. Judy Cumber-

land and Linda Heighway, host-

esses.

LENTEN SERVICES - Sunday ev-

ening, Feb. 26, 7:30 at the

church. Everyone invited.

, MARCH 2 - Dr. Thistler, morn-

ing worship service speaker
and acarry-in dinner at 12:30.

MARCH 4 - World Day of Pray-

3 -
Peter

er at’e7:30 p.m. Mrs

Hanstra, speaker.

MARCH 9 - Round Robin meet-

ing begin.

SILVER CREEK CHURCH O GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School 9:30 a.m,

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m,

Junior Church 10:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr. C.G.Y.A. 6:30 p.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer: and
.

:

Bible Study..--!--+- 7:00 p.m.

Good News Club....-. 7:00 p.m.

(For elementary school child-

ren.)

Adult Choir
’ Practice....... Ves 8:15 p.m.

Sunday evening, March 2- Rev.

Claude Fawns will be the guest
speaker.

OMEG CHURCH
Pastor — Lee Stubblefield

Supt. -— Emerson Surns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Missionary Service 10:30 a.m.

Worship. Service 11:00 a.m.

Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

Community Bible Study, Thurs+

day evening at 7:30. It was

at the Norris Keirn residence

last week but will be at the

David Kruger home this week.

SraSaet

SN

AKRON CHURCH OF G00

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.
Chas. Easterday, Ass&#39;t Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

YF 6:30 p.m

Evening Service 7:30 p.m.

gQet BAl
916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, INQ. 4
“HOTOG

WEDCiNG-PORTRAIT-COMMERCTIAL
PHONE 223-2833

Mrs. Keirn Hosts

Friendship Unit

_

Mrs. Allen Keirn pre-
sided at the monthly
meeting of the newly-
organized Friendship
Unit of the Akron Unit-

ed Methodist Women at

her home Tuesday after-

noon. She also present-
ed devotions, using as

her topic an article

written by her daughter,
Mrs. Edward Kester, that

appeared in Accent Mag-
azine,

Mrs. Harold Gearhart

gave the lesson, which
related to concern for

others and touched the

areaof her nursing pro-
fession as well as agen-

cies, such as Meals on

Wheels, Mental Health
and how these areas re-

late to Christian teach-

ing and concern for

neighbors. .

Members decided to or-

der note paper and plates
with pictures of the
-church on them for sale

by the unit and to work

as a unit to make items

for Rochester nursing
homes. Mrs. Keirn will

proceed with this.
The unit will enter-

tain a group from Logan-
sport State Hospital in
the spring with a carry-
in dinner and program
in the annex.

The next meeting will
be at the home of Mrs.

George Sheetz on April
25.

SPSS ESPSOCSOSOS
€ W invite you to

come in and

register for

SNYDER’ S
JEWELRY. CLUB

¢ 717 Main Rochester

POCO COCOCOCOCOOOS

WT
PACKAGE
FARM FIRE

& LIABILITY

eo

POCSCOCOCOOC

FARMOW
uA

BROAD PROTECTION
Farm Dwelling
Household Personal

Property
@ Additional Living

Expense
@ Farm Personal

a
Property
Farm Barns,

Buildings and
Structures

@ Comprehensive
Farm Liability

A RO INSURANCE
102 E. Rochester St.

KRON, INDIANA

893-4231

G. Larry Murfitt

Indiana Farmers
MUTUAL INSURANCE COMPANY

TINKEY

INSURANCE &a REAL ESTATE

Akron Phone 893-4713

Vecccceoooe

Saturday Was

Thinking Day

Saturday, February 22,
was Thinking Day, a day

observed annually in

every Girl Guide and
Girl Scout country. It

is a Scout custom on

this day to think of
sister Scouts around

the world and exchange
greetings with them,

The day is not only the

birthday of George Wash-

ington, but also ef both

Lord and Lady Baden-Po-

well, the World Chief

Guide.
February is observed

as International Month

by Girl Scouts in the

United States.

The clock strikes ma
times, every week, but

still keeps its hands

working.

Culligan Dealer

Attends Meeting
A certificate of pro-

ficiency has been award-
ed to Don Newman, Roch-

ester Culligan dealer,
for completing an inten-

sive 50-hour course in

water conditioning com-

pany management.
Sponsored by Culligan

USA, Northbrook, I1l.,
the training sessions

included information on

the best methods for

treating water in the

home, how to recognize
water problems and the

proper conditioning ap-
pliances to solve these

problems. Training was

also given in the appli-
cation and servicing of

water softeners, filt-

ers, reverse osmosis

membrane, deionizers and

chemical treatment e-

quipment for ‘commercial
and industrial use,

&quot;Ne all water re-

quires conditioning to

make it an effective

homemaking tool,&qu New-

man said, adding, “and
it was stressed that no

job is too large or too

small.&quo

i
March 1975 has been

proclaimed National Eye
Bank Month across the

country and all eye
banks will make a con-

centrated effort to ac-

quaint people with the

need for corneal tissue

for use in transplanta-
tion, research and tea-

ching. ~
.

The Indiana Lions Eye
Bank, established in

1958, a charter member

of the Eye Bank Associ-
ation of America, is na-

tionally recognized as

a leader among accredit-
ed eye banks in opera-.

tion in the United Sta-

tes. Its headquarters
are at the Indiana Uni-

versity Medical Center,
Indianapolis.

March Is Eye Ban Mont
Purpose of the Eye

Bank is to provide the

organizational struct-

ure and facilities to

obtain eye tissue for

transplantation to save

sight through corneal

and schleral transplan-
tation, and for the stu-

dy into the causes and

possible cures of blind-

ness and for the teach-

ing
‘ of future ophthal-

mologists.
Donor registration

cards ~ and other liter-

ature may be obtained

by writing the Indiana
Lions Eye Bank, Inc.,
Indiana University Med-

ical Center, Dept, of

Ophthalmology, 1100 West

Michigan St., Indianap-
olis, Indiana 46202,

ee

DUGAN
YOUR AUTHORIZED KIRBY DEAL IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

215 West Walnut Street -

models. Electrolux, Filter Queen, Hoover, Eurkea, etc.

Akron

Office Phone - Wabash 219-563-5586

Geireornenn

thBetter
..added disease resistance

PX50A is a favorite corn variety for cash-grain
farmers and livestockmen. It has tremendous yield

potential, strong standability and high test weights.
Bred for intensive management. Plant PX 50A and

“it will soon be your favorite hybrid.

Plant All You Can Get!

THOMPSON FEED and GRAIN

Akron

@ FURNITURE

@ CLOTHING

Extra Cash

Can Be Yours

@ CARS

@ WHAT-HAVE-YOU?

SELL IT WIT A

CLASSIFIE

89 - 4433 or 353-3985
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FOR SALE FOR SALE NOTICE REAL ESTATE PUBLIC NOTICE

WEATHERED barn siding, 5 &

117 wide, 7 - 12’ long. Also

hewn-on-two sides, bark the

other sides beams 7-8&#39; thick

6-8’ long.

HUG WILDERMUTH
8Akron 93-4591

2/27/2p

FOR SALE: Electric range. Ex-

cellent condition. $35

CHARMAINE EGOL
353-3163

or

353-4205 2/27/1¢

FOR SALE: 1971 Ford Torino, 2

door, hardtop.Contact on

week-ends.

VANCE LYTLE
Akron 893-4638

2/27/3c

FOR SALE Accept nothing but

the best. Plant Mowes 90% or

above seed corn. For informa-

tion, call....

FRANK NELLANS
Mentone 353-5675

2/27/3¢

THIS spot that spot, traffic

paths too, removed with Blue

Lustre carpet shampoo.

MILLER HARDWAR
Mentone

2/27/16

FOR SALE:
straw.

1000 bales of wheat

ELDO CUMBERLAND
893 - 4291

2/13/3p

FOR SALE: 50 gallon electric

water heater and 60 inch sink,
“both brand new and never re-

moved from carton,

CASEL’ WHETSTONE
Mentone 353 - 2565

or 353 - 5302

2/20/2c

LENNOX FURNACES
OIL, COAL; PLUMBING

FIXTURES, TAPPAN &
FRIGIDAIRE APPLIANCES

CUSTOM KITCHEN CABINETS

GAS,

Free estimates gladly given
No down payment
36 months to pay

ROLLIN SMITH
HEATING & PLUMBING

Corner State Roads 13 & 114
N. Manchester - Ph. 982-2248

HI neighbor! Tried Blue Lu

tre for cleaning carpets? It’s

super! Rent electric shampoo-
er $1.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

2/27/1¢e

Lecithin! Vinegar! b6! Kelp!
All four in one capsule, ask

vB+.

PILL BOX
Mentone

2/13/4p

AGRISERUM

A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the soil. Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value.

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mer.

2 miles Southeast

Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665

12/12/30p

FOR SALE: 22% x-28&quot; poster
‘board. White on both sides

20¢ a sheet,

AKRON/ NEMMentone

BIDWELL woe A Hand SA

TRAVEL TRAILERS -

RV - MOTOR HOMES -

If wedon’t have in

Jyou want, we will

the factory - only

Large Inventory

JOE BIOWELL Phone 893-489

JOEY L. MADEFORD 39 4588

4 1iexe

Sth WHEEL

MINI HOMES

stock what’

take you to

30 miles

5

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers

MENTONE NEWS

BIX STRIPPER - Liquefies paint
- take it off like it goes on

- asa liquid.

DA HARDWAR
Akron

2/27/16

Lose weight safe, fast, easy

with the Diadax plan--Reduce
fluids with Fluidex.

PILL BOX
Mentone

2/13/3p

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets 22”

x 35°. Nice weight to work

with. 5 she-25¢ per sheet or

ets for $1.00.

AKRON / MENTONE NEW
Mentone Akron

—_—&lt;—&lt;—&lt;$&lt;—$&lt;

SAVE 40% to 60% ON FURNITURE
all the time.

Joe DISCOUNT STAkro: 4931

12/5/xe

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs. All

sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair.

AKRON / MENT NEW
|Mentone kron

———_—_

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets - Safés - Typewrit-

ers - Adding Machines - Cal-
culators - Sales - Service -

Rentals.

JIM LE | OFF MACHINES
913 E. esterthon Te 3683

GARAGE SALES

GARAGE SALE Saturday, March1,
from9a.m. until 5 p.m. Large

variety.

309 NO. TUCKE STREET, MENTONE

2/27/1¢

FOR RENT
_

FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT

(Formerly Bidwell’s)
Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xc.

FOR RENT:
home.

Two bedroom mobile

HENRY HARTMAN
893 - 7127

2/27/xe

“F RENT:
home,

2 bedroom mobile

SENFF TRAILER COURT
3Mentone 53-5353

2/20/2¢

APARTMENT FOR RENT: Good re-

ferences required.

Phone AKRON 893-4943

2/13/xe

FOR RENT soon, a small farm
home in Triton school area.

Call after 5:00 p.m.

“Phone MENTONE 353-4255

2/14/30

FOR RENT: Country home 10 mi.
from Mentone or Akron; Tippe-

canoe Valley school district.

JOHN NICHOLS
491 - 2354

Z
2/27/1¢

__WANTED TO BU _
WANTED TO BUY: Used deep fre-

eze, reasonably priced.

353 - 4855
2/20/2c

WANTED PIANOS - Any style,
condition, also furniture

either old or modern. Phone

or write Mercer Sale Celina,
Ohio 45822. Ph. 419-586-2588.

2/27/lot

WANTED
_—_

Would love to care for your

pre-school child. 4 year

old needs a companion. Any

hours. Near new high school.

893-7285

2/13/8¢

__HELP\WANTE
_

HELP WANTED: Need housewife

or mother who wants to add to

family income without neglect-
ing family. Car necessary.
Call 562-2879 before 5 p.m.

or 342-4666 after 5 p.m.

2/20/4c¢

REVOLVIN BUSI WESER
for your ut doney.

Earns from date of deposit
to date of withdrawal. Go-
od for businesses and far—

mers.

FIRST FEDERAL Savi AND
.LOAN ASSOC 1ATION

Indiqna

+
+t B/ZB/xC

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and repairing

Rochester,

of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SA & SON
hone 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able septic tank service. New

installations. Licensed and

bonded. Call evenings.

DICK ROBISON
Rochester

Akron

Remy 223-6967

1/16/xc

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth

Akro}

12/S8/21p

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATI co.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration. Refrigerated milk

coolers; Ceritral air condit—

ioning units. Electronic

Answering Service.

ROBERT SANER
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

11/7/12mc

FOUND

FOUND: Three keys on paper
clip outside Arter’s Drug
Store in Akron. May claim at

Akron News of fice.

2/27/2£

FOUND: A pair of tinted sun

glasses at the Akron school

Saturday. May claim at Akron
News Office.

2/20/2£

FOUND: Pair of black rimmed

eye glasses found across from
the library. in Akron. May
claim at the Akron News of-

fice.
2/20/2£

- THANK YOU
THANK YOU: I would like to

thank all my friends, neigh-
bors and relatives for their

cards, flowers and prayers
while I was in the hospital

and since returning home. May
God’s richest blessings be

with everyone who cared.

MRS. WALTER FUNK
/27/1p

THANK YOU: We wish to thank

our children, grandchildren
and great-grandchildren, fri-

ends, neighbors and relatives

for the gifts, flowers, cards

and reception on our Golden

Anniversary. Words can never

express how much it was ap-

preciated.

MR. & MRS. RALPH WARREN

2/27/16
el

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

CLASSIFIED RATES

20 words or les.
21.943 $1.00

More than 20 words S¢per word

Additional Insertions
20 words or less.......... a0¢
More than 20 words 4¢ per word

All ads tobe paid in advance.

Additional billing fee of 25¢
will be charged if ads are

not paid for prior to publi-
cation.

AKRON REALTY

‘Win’ - 7 Rm home in Akron on

1.26 A. 2 BR down, 2 up, 14

baths, fiberglass insulation,

new gas furnace, new siding

(check heating costs on this

one). Good garden area, fruit

trees

Pleasant Twp. Wabash Co: 40

acres - part tillable.

AKRO
- 5 Rm 2 BR home, oil

heat, new siding, alum. storm

windows, cement patio.

South of AKRON - Henry Twp. -

4 yr. old home on 1.88 A. 4

Rm, 2 BR, gas hot water heat,
basement, att. garage.

AKRON - Fine older home, 7

Rms, 3-4 BR, fireplace, base-

ment, corner lot, garage. Well

maintained, built by owner.

H.W. GEARHART

Phone 893-4221 or

FOR SALE:

893-4359

New, three bedroom

home, large dining and kitch-

en area, electric heat, air

conditioning and 2% car garage
on one acre wooded lot. Ten

adjoining acres of timber

land could be purchased with

or without the house.

HENRY oHARAkron one 893-7127

LARRY HOWAR
Akron Phone 893-4394

:

1/16/xe

REAL ESTATE

GOO INCOME PROPERTY. 2 bed -

room apartment down and 3 room

apartment up, each with full

bath. Rooms are large and
furnace is almost new. Well

located close-in on Large
corner lot. Could be convert-

ed to large family home.

75 acres, about 4% miles so-

uthwest of Akron. About 10
acres of timber. No buildings
except a 20 x 45’ hog build-

ing. Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

iles from

azole, No.

dryer bin

About 80 acres. g
Akron. ve

house, 1, s
and stora

arn,2

JEFFERIES AGENC
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223; 3003

FOR SALE: 17 acres near Loon

Lake. Largely tillable, 1500

feet of road frontage. Good

development possibilities.

LARRY NELLANS CO.
ealtors

Warsaw 269-1265

After 6 p.m., call 267-7245.

2/20/4c

RECREATIONAL PROPERTIES

(1) 10 Wooded acres adjacent
to U.S.A. Acres, $3,900. -

oo.

10 Acres with good trout

stream. U.S.A. land ad-

joining - $5,700.00 Terms.

(3) 40 Acres close tothe Sil-

ver Lake Sand Dunes, $11,

500.00 Terms.

Located in Michigan’s Oceana

(2)

County. Call 616-894-8902
Oceana Realty, Rothbury, Mi-

chigen 49452.

2/27/1o0t

FOR SALE: 100-acre farm 10
miles southeast of Mentone,

700 West and 850 South. Farm

buildings, bank barn, good
four-bedroom house. Also,

business building at 118 W.

Market St., Warsaw. March 12

at 10 a.m. S. Pequignot law

office, Warsaw. Phone 267-

6116. Executrix reserves

right to reject any and all

“MIN REGENOS ESTATE
c/o Ilo Swick

1101 Chester St

Plymouth, IN 46563

2/27 220

BY THE FIELD,

WANTE
HAY TO BALE O SHARE O WILL BUY

THIS SUMMER.

MAX L. WELLER
Phone 352-2398

LEGAL NOTICE

OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that

the local Alcoholic Beverage
Board of Fulton County,

Indiana, will, at 1:00 on

the 17 day of March, 1975

at the Commissioners room

Court House in the city of

Rochester in said county,

begin investigation of the

application of the following
named person, reguesting the

issue to the applicant at

the location hereinafter set

of the Alcoholic Bev
hereinafter designated an

will, at said time and place
receive information concern—

ing the fitness of said

applicant, and the propriety
of issuing the permit ap-—

plied for to such applicant
at the premises named:

DL25-15570 Marsh Super-—
market Ine 97 Don E.

Marsh Pres Muncie Mary
B Needler Asst Sec Muncie

1419 Main St Rochester Ind

Beer and Wine Dealer New

Said Investigation will be

open to the public, and

public participation is

requested.
INDIANA ALCOHOLIC BEVE
COMMISSION

By Arthur’R. Robinson

Executive Secretary
James D. Sims

Chairman

2/27/1¢

R&am REFRIGERATION

TV - Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Rang Service

Residentia Wiring

Bourbon 342-7685

RESULTS

USE

me NEW

CLASSIFIEDS

magn
sign

for your car or truck

@ good low-cost exposure
® less than hand lettering
© easily transfers from one

vehicle to another

© special trademarks
available

A
0evil NEW

AKRON 893-4433

MENTONE 353-3985



The happiest life is

to be found in the home

where a family Lives at

peace with itself, its

fellowmen and God.

Balanced judgment is

a rare commodity and one

of the highest forms of

human progress.

The free clinic will Tornado victims who talent show and chili CHO MEIN NOODLE 54 oz. 39¢ ©

be conducted under.the must file imcome tax supper February 25 that

aun of a Ken- paper oe March 15 was =attended by thir- BEEF CHO MEIN 42 oz. can $1.19

;

net Milani and James are advised to prepare ft b u

L. i capita ai CPA, both form 4868 for an exten- fou guest arena TOMAT JUICE ChyBe&quot; Red ser uz. 47¢

professors of the Uni- sion of time. This can Mrs. F k L
“

versity of Notre Dame. be obtained at the post ae peeie Pe na BROO CATSU 14 07. 3/99¢

Several senior scece office. gave two pressed flower Concentrate - 64 oz.

at ae omg wi a Further information Pictures to the best STA-PUF FABRIC SOFTENE $1.13
: sist with the free clin-

canbe obtained by call~ Projects. Categories
ic. ing 223-3701. were music, weaving, art FOO STORAG BAG Giada 30 count 39¢

(
&lt;

;

and puppets. Richelieu

MIXED VEGETABLE 303 can 4/$]

Cont. from page PEA (By Green Giant) 303 can 3/69¢

f
13th District President, 4 business graduate of

‘ Mrs. Martin, a Bourbon indae Gege Colle B CLEANE Sno Bol 18 oz. 39¢

resident, has been act- and a graduate o er-

f WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5 ive in Federation club- ault School of Dramatics CHILI HO BEAN large 22 oz. 2/89¢

i Mentone Mother of work in the district and Expression, Sh has
Thank You No. 2 can .

World War II will meet for many years and has served many years in In-
CHERR PI FILLING 59¢

at 1 p.m, at home of a thorough knowledge of diana state youth camps
wre Mary Griffis. local,

.

district and and has be Bat ive ‘ Glad 6 oz. Household

7
i

: state projects.  — various church and you
i THURSDAY, MARCH 6

.

A cake al service for activities. Apast pres-
SOLID AIR FRESHNE 33¢

Stringtown Club will deceased members will ident of St. Joseph Co. Campobello

meet at.7:30 p.me, home be conducted by Mrs, FederationofClubs, she FREESTON PEACHE 2 can 2/99¢
ee ee Chlor Barkm to open faire chairman. |

HEAVY-DUTY FOIL

-

Reynotas 18&q 59¢
a % the afternoon session. c .

a
”

Clubs are asked to send
|

County officers serv- Green Giant frozen 10 oz. box

; Elmo Lincoln das deceased mem- in wic M Kol are NIBLET COR WITH BUTTER 39¢
Cont. from page ers to her. TS. ames Fritts, vice

i, ended with a dramatic
The highlight of the president; Mrs. Winni- Frozen 20 oz. bag Queen of Scot

ended with a dramatic
afternoon. will be a fre Summe, secretar

[|

CALIFORNIA BLEND VEGETABLES
=...

: speech b Mrs. Raymond reasurer, andMrs, Ear

car across Beaver Lake.
Harris, boo review Barkman, parlimentarian BROCCOLI CUTS CAULIFLOWER

It was noted Carolyn {34 humorist. Wife o Luncheon reservations
F Stephen is making a map

4 Ree should be sent to M
BLU BONNE MARGARINE LB. 63¢

r of Fulton Co, one-room the Rev. Harris of the
Robert Ogl

=

R 1 B ;

i séhools. that will be First Christian Church, ae gle, R. Box SKIM MILK Burgers half gallon S7¢
q color-keyed as to date Mishawaka, she was born » Akron, Cost of the

j

of construction. The
im Kentucky and has liv- luncheon is $3.25, the SOU CREA Bordens 8 oz. 39¢

i i ed in Mishawaka for the money to accompany res-

: LO ee
S is Sh

is ervations CHIP DIP Bordens 8 oz. 39¢
j and Sooner schools still Ps years& e is * wy

B cannot be determined, 6
a

Anyone with information
FUDGIES BAR pac 49¢

should contact Mrs. Ste- NOTI HOLSU FLUFFY BREA 3/31
phen or Mrs. Willard.

Mrs. Willard reported FRES CARROT
;

PKG 20¢
mo than 100 copies of

ccs tastoriea At
OPE MONDAY, MARCH 3rd WISCONSIN POTATOES 10 1b. bas 69¢

See eee

Eckrich

siron/ we 16 Oz. PEPSI $1.15

||

FU FRAN I 89
i

With the purchase of 8 gallons of gas Eckrich

LEADING THE CHEERS as well as playing, members of the girls’ basketball

team provide their owncheering section, aided by loyal parents and fans.

Tax Clinic Set For Tornado Victims
Cont. from page

Scout Talent Show

Members of Akron Girl
Scout Troop 222 hada

las of Fulton. Co. have

been prepaid. The books

are to arrive within the

next three weeks.

i

County Club Convention Set In Akron

Firestone

6:30 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.

SPECIAL

# Sal on Firestone tires

A.C.’S CITG
Jct. 14 114 in Akron

BU MOR
_

HERE

SHOP AT

FRAN & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

~
“Pleasing you pleases us”

OPEN 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Monday thru Friday

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

Kounty Kist

Old Fashioned

RIN BOLOG I 89

SLICI BOLOGN

GROU CHUC

PO LIVER
WE ACCEPT FOOD COUPONS

l 99

I 79

l 39




